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CROSS BORDER ROAD TRANSPORT AGENCY

APPLICATIONS FOR PERMITS

Particulars in respect of applications for permits as submitted to the
Cross-Border Road Transport Agency, indicating, firstly, the reference
number, and then-

(i) the name of the applicant and the name of the applicant's
representative, if applicable;

(ii) the country of departure, destination and, where applicable,
transit;

(iii) the applicant's postal address or, in the case of a
representative applying on behalf of the applicant, the
representative's postal address;

(iv) the number and type of vehicles, including the carrying capacity
of each vehicle; and

(v) a full route description

Particulars concerning any existing authorization of the applicant must
be available for scrutiny at the offices of the Agency.

In terms of the regulation 3 of the Cross-Border Road Transport
Regulations, 1998, if any interested party wants to object to an
application being granted, he or she has to do so by putting the
reasons therefor in writing and handing over five copies thereof
personally, or by posting them by registered post, to the Regulatory
Committee, and so handing over or posting one copy thereof to the
applicant or his or her representative, within 21 days of the
publication in the Gazette.

MENLYN
Address to which representations must be submitted:

The Chief Executive Officer, PO Box 560, Menlyn, 0063 and the
respective applicant.

Full particulars in respect of each applicant are open to inspection at
the Regulatory Committee, Glen Manor Office Block, Building No 3,
Frikkie de Beer Street, Menlyn, Pretoria, 0063.
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O.P. 567621(2) MNGOMEZULU DM I.N. 6803095541083(3) Regions: Republic of South
Africa/Mozambique (4) C/O RUNGULANI-SALANI GAZA LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATI (5) New Permit
(6) 1 x 16 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Mogwase
Taxi Rank, left into Station Road, left into President Avenue, Mabelapodi, Sun Village, left
onto R556, left onto N4, right onto N1, left onto N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank,
Middelburg, Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and
Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass
Maputo, Marraquene, Manhica, Palmeira, Macia, Xai-Xai, Nhamvila, Madendere, Zandamela, Zavala,
Chibuto, Inharrime, Nhaokovonko, Inhambane, Maxixe, Marombene to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return
via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers
may be picked up only from Mogwase Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique
and that on the return journey passengers may be picked up only from Massinga Taxi Rank in
Mozambique and set down at the Mogwase Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed
on the route.

O.P. 586165(2) MANZINI A I.N. 7211116391083(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O RUNGULANI-SALANI GAZA LONG DISTANCE TAXI ASSOCIATION (5) New Permit (6) 3 x 15

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Mogwase Taxi Rank,
left into Station Road, left into President Avenue, Mabelapodi, Sun Village, left onto R556,
left onto N4, right onto N1, left onto N4 pass Bronkhorstspruit, Witbank, Middelburg,
Watervalboven, Ngodwana, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post onto EN4 pass Maputo, Marraquene,
Manhica, Palmeira, Macia, Xai-Xai, Nhamvila, Madendere, Zandamela, Zavala, Chibuto, Inharrime,
Nhaokovonko, Inhambane, Maxixe, Marombene to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up only
from Mogwase Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and that on the return
journey passengers may be picked up only from Massinga Taxi Rank in Mozambique and set down at
the Mogwase Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586308(2) QAYI S I.N. 5003305621087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique (4)

C/O GREATER WESTONARIA TAXI ASSOCIATION 1051 SIMUNYE EXT 5 WESTONARIA 1780(5) New Permit (6) 1

x 15 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Westonaria Taxi
Rank, in Botha Street, turn right into Edward Street, turn right onto the R28, turn left onto
N12 pass Johannesburg to Witbank, onto the N4 pass Middelburg, Belfast, Machadodorp,
Nelspruit, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort through the RSA/Mozambique border at

Lebombo/ Ressano Garcia border post onto the EN4 onto the EN1 pass Marraquene, Manhica, Macia
Chissano and Xai-Xai to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may be picked up from Westonaria Taxi
Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey passengers may be
picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Westonaria Taxi Rank. No intermediate
passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586342(2) KHOZA MA I.N. 5603025418084(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique (4)
C/O MALELANE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1210 MALELANE 1320(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger
Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Malelane Taxi Rank onto the N4
Highway pass Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique Border at Lebombo Border Post
continue on the EN4 pass Moamba to Basha Taxi Rank in Maputo. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up
from Malelane Taxi Rank and set down at Basha Taxi Rank in Maputo and that on the return
journey passengers may only be picked up from Basha Taxi Rank in Maputo and set down at
Malelane Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586417(2) CHRIS LE ROUX TOERE BK T/A CHRIS LE ROUX TOERE I.N. 973195123 (3) Regions:
Republic of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 83516 DOORNPOORT 0017(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 38

passenger Bus (Single Deck)(7) BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of South
Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post at: a)

Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c) Skilpadshek, d) Grobler's Bridge, e) Stockpoort and f)

Pontdrift 2. From a point within the Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Botswana/RSA border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Marin's Drift c) Parr's

Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal
effects on tours into the Kingdom of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South
Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or:
b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate and e) Qacha's Nek f)

Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k)

Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2. From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to
a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a)

Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f)

Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k)

Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
touring or transiting through the Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point within the Republic of
South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Namibia via the RSA/Namibia border post at:
a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse or the RSA/Botswana
border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein and g) Grobler's Bridge in
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transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Namibia border post at h)
Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a point within the Republic of
Namibia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Namibia/RSA border post at: a)

Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c) Ariamsvlei d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the
Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos, f) Mohembo g) Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama
or: j) Pioneers Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1) Martin's Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their
personal effects touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point
within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via
the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek,
e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h) Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i)

Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the
Republic of South Africa via the Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c)

Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane, f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the

Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and
their personal effects on tours into or through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the
Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe
border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c)

Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e) Grobler's Bridge, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h)

Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt
Selinda, 1) Nyama-Panda 2. From a point within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting
within the Republic of South Africa, via the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Beit Bridge, or
the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b) Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting
through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's
Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h) Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k) Espungabera, 1) Cochemane.

MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or through the Republic of
Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within
the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at a) Lebombo or the
RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e) Oshoek, f) Josefsdal
and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the
Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i)

Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyama-panda. 2. From a point situated within the Republic of
Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Mozambique/RSA border post
at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b) Namaacha touring or transiting
through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba,
e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border
post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane. ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects on tours into and through the Republic of Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic
of South Africa touring or transiting within the Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe
border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia
border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d) Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the
RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g) Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's
Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana
to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post
at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o) Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic
of Zambia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post
at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c) Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through
the Republic of Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or
touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f)

Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h) Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the
Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift,
k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana

border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry. MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or
transiting through the Republic of Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
to a point within the Republic of Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in
transit or touring through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c)

Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in transit or touring through Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g) Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a
point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting
through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland
border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m) Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q)
Mahamba or r) Golela touring or transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique
border post at: s) Lomahasha or t) Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border
post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic
of South Africa via the Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting
Mozambique to the Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting
Mozambique to the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e)

Espungabera and f) Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g)
Bait Bridge or from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i)

Mhlumeni, touring or transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or:
k) Matsamo, 1) Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject
to the condition that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms
of this permit.
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O.P. 586487(2) MANYAKU R H I.N. 2802285218084(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Botswana
(4) C/O LENGANENG TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1038 ELLISRAS 0555(5) New Permit (6) 3 x 15

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Belle Ombre Taxi Rank,
Pretoria into Boom Street, Soutpansbergweg, left into CR Swart Street, right at the roundabout
into Stormvolweg onto the N1 North to the Kransfontein Toll Gate, turn left onto the R33 pass
Modimolle, Vaalwater and Ellisras to the RSA/Botswana Border at Martin's Drift/Stockpoort
Border Post to Palapye Taxi Rank in Botswana. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to
the condition that on the forward journey passengers may only be picked up from Belle Ombre
Taxi Rank and set down at Palapye Taxi Rank in Botswana and that on the return journey
passengers may be picked up from Palapye Taxi Rank in Botswana and set down at Belle Ombre
Taxi Rank, Pretoria. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586561(2) SIBIYA D W I.N. 5907105546080(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/0 MALELANE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1210 MALELANE 1320(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger
Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Malelane Taxi Rank in Lomati
Street onto the N4 Highway pass Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique border at
Lebombo Border Post continue on the N4 pass Moamba to Junta Taxi Rank in Maputo. Return via
the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers may
be picked up at Malelane Taxi Rank in Impala Street and set down at Juta Taxi Rank and that on
the return journey passengers may be picked up at Juta Taxi Rank in Maputo and set down at
Malelane Taxi Rank in Impala Street. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586569(2) PHOSHOKO MG I.N. 7106066023084 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe
(4) C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 22 passenger
Midi-Bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Park City Taxi Rank in
Johannesburg into Wanderers Street, turn right into de Villiers Street, right into Rissik
Street, left into Wolmarans Street, that becomes Smit Street, turn right onto the M1 North and
proceed onto the N1 North pass Midrand, Pretoria, Hammanskraal, Bela-Bela, Modimolle and
Mookgophong into Thabo Mbeki Street in Polokwane, turn left into Grobler Street, turn left
into Market Street, turn left onto the N1 North pass Makhado and Musina through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post continue for 500 metres turn left into an
unnamed Road to Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank. Return Journey: Taxi passengers and their
personal effects from Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and follow the unnamed Road through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post onto the N1 South pass Musina and Makhado into
Landros Mare Street, Polokwane, turn right into Thabo Mbeki Street, onto the Ni South pass
Mookgophong, Modimolle, Bela-Bela, Hammanskraal, Pretoria and Midrand onto the M1 South, left
at the Smith Street off-ramp, right into Harrison Street, turn left into de Villiers Street,
turn left into Wanderers Street into Park City Taxi Rank in Johannesburg. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up from Park City Taxi Rank in
Johannesburg and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and that on the return journey
passengers will be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and set down at Park City Taxi
Rank in Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586609(2) MOHLOPHI S I.N. 3810110145082(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)
C/O SIZWE INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 3440 BRITS 0250(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 15
passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Brits Taxi Rank, left
into Hendrik Verwoerd, left into Bakwena Platinum Highway, left onto N1, pass Hammanskraal,
Bela-Bela, Mookgophong, Mokopane, Polokwane and Musina to the RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit
Bridge border post, onto the N4 pass Bubi, Mwenezi, Ngundu, Masvingo, Chirumanzi, Chaka,
Mvuma, Chivhu, Beatrice to Harare, enter Harare at Simon Mazordze Street, turn left at Rotten
Row, right into Samora Machel Avenue, left into Julius Nyerere, left into Park Lene to
Monomutapa Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on
the forward journey passengers will be picked up only from Brits Taxi Rank and set down at
Monomotapa Taxi Rank and on the return journey passengers will be picked up only from
Monomutapa Taxi Rank and set down at Brits Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be
conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586690(2) MACUACUA M L I.N. 4307015103083(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O CARLETONVILLE UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 794 CARLETONVILLE 2500(5) New Permit (6)
1 x 15 passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Main
Carletonville Taxi Rank, turn left into Annan Road, left into R501, left onto the N12 pass
Alberton, Boksburg, Benoni, Springs, Delmas, onto the N4 pass Witbank, Belfast, Machadodorp,
Waterval-Boven, Nelspruit, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort through the RSA/Mozambique
border at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post, onto Road EN4 pass Maputo, Manhica and Macia to
Xai-Xai Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the
forward journey passengers may be picked up only from Main Carletonville Taxi Rank and set
down at Xai-Xai Taxi Rank in Mozambique and that on the return journey passengers may be
picked up only from Xai-Xai Taxi Rank and set down at the Main Carletonville Taxi Rank. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586840(2) SITHOLE B I.N. 8303125324087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 358 SEBOKENG 1982(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi Passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi Rank up
to the four way stop and turn right into Vereeniging Road, turn right into the Golden Highway,
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pass Evaton, Palm Springs, Orange Farm, Fine Town, Ennerdale pass Lenasia, Zachariah Park pass
Kliprivier Bridge into the N12 East pass Germiston, Boksburg, Benoni join the N4 at Witbank
pass Middleburg, Belfast, Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and
Komatipoort to the RSA/Mozambique Border through Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post join the
Maputo corridor [EN4] pass Moamba Toll Plaza, Matola, Gaza Province pass Xai-Xai Inhambane,
Maxixe, Vilanculos, drive over Bridge, Rio-Save, Sofala, Muchungwe and Machaze to Beira Taxi
Rank. Return via same route in reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey
passengers will be picked up from Sebokeng Taxi Rank and set down at Beira Taxi Rank and that
on the return journey passengers will be picked up from Beira Taxi Rank and set down at
Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586842(2) NHAMBIU IR I.N. 7504036300089(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/0 VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 358 SEBOKENG 1982(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi Rank,
turn left at the robot and join Moshoeshoe Road pass the Sebokeng Hospital up to the four way
stop and turn right into Vereeniging Road and turn right into the Golden Highway, pass Evaton,
Palm Springs, Orange Farm, Fine Town, Ennerdale, Lenasia, Zakariya Park pass Kliprivier Bridge
onto the N12 East pass Germiston, Boksburg, Benoni, join the N4 at Witbank pass Middelburg,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border crossing at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post join the Maputo Corridor
(EN4) pass Macia, Xai-Xai and Chokwe to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up
from Sebokeng Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey
passengers will be picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586843(2) MACAMO SA I.N. 6004165286184(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION P 0 BOX 358 SEBOKENG 1982(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi Rank,
turn left at the robot and join Moshoeshoe Road pass the Sebokeng Hospital up to the four way
stop and turn right into Vereeniging Road and turn right into the Golden Highway, pass Evaton,
Palm Springs, Orange Farm, Fine Town, Ennerdale, Lenasia, Zakariya Park pass Kliprivier Bridge
onto the N12 East pass Germiston, Boksburg, Benoni, join the N4 at Witbank pass Middelburg,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border crossing at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post join the Maputo Corridor
(EN4) pass Macia, Xai-Xai and Chokwe to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up
from Sebokeng Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey
passengers will be picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586882(2) HLATYWAYO MN I.N. 7112305629087(3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Mozambique
(4) C/O VAAL MAPUTO TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 358 SEBOKENG 1984(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 14

passenger Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Sebokeng Taxi Rank,
turn left at the robot and join Moshoeshoe Road pass the Sebokeng Hospital up to the four way
stop and turn right into Vereeniging Road and turn right into the Golden Highway, pass Evaton,
Palm Springs, Orange Farm, Fine Town, Ennerdale, Lenasia, Zakariya Park pass Kliprivier Bridge
onto the N12 East pass Germiston, Boksburg, Benoni, join the N4 at Witbank pass Middelburg,
Belfast, Machadodorp, Nelspruit, Kaapmuiden, Malelane, Hectorspruit and Komatipoort to the
RSA/Mozambique border crossing at Lebombo/Ressano Garcia border post join the Maputo Corridor
(EN4) pass Macia, Xai-Xai and Chokwe to Massinga Taxi Rank. Return via the same route in
reverse. Subject to the condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up
from Sebokeng Taxi Rank and set down at Massinga Taxi Rank and that on the return journey
passengers will be picked up from Massinga Taxi Rank and set down at Sebokeng Taxi Rank. No
intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.

O.P. 586928(2) NKOSI E I.N. 6606285535082 (3) Regions: Republic of South Africa/Zimbabwe (4)

C/O BEITBRIDGE TAXI ASSOCIATION PO BOX 1138 MUSINA 0900(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 16 passenger
Micro bus (7) Taxi passengers and their personal effects from Park City Taxi Rank in
Johannesburg into Wanderers Street, turn right into de Villiers Street, right into Rissik
Street, left into Wolmarans Street, that becomes Smit Street, turn right onto the Ml North and
proceed onto the N1 North pass Midrand, Pretoria, Hammanskraal, Bela-Bela, Modimolle and
Mookgophong into Thabo Mbeki Street in Polokwane, turn left into Grobler Street, turn left
into Market Street, turn left onto the N1 North pass Makhado and Musina through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post continue for 500 metres turn left into an
unnamed Road to Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank. Return Journey: Taxi passengers and their
personal effects from Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and follow the unnamed Road through the
RSA/Zimbabwe border at Beit Bridge border post on the Ni South via Musina and Makhado into
Landros Mare Street, Polokwane, turn right into Thabo Mbeki Street, onto the N1 South via
Mookgophong, Modimolle, Bela-Bela, Hammanskraal, Pretoria and Midrand onto the M1 South, left
at the Smith Street off-ramp, right into Harrison Street, turn left into de Villiers Street,
turn left into Wanderers Street into Park City Taxi Rank in Johannesburg. Subject to the
condition that on the forward journey passengers will be picked up at Park City Taxi Rank in
Johannesburg and set down at Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and that on the return journey
passengers will be picked up from Dulubadzimu Bus and Taxi Rank and set down at Park City Taxi
Rank in Johannesburg. No intermediate passengers may be conveyed on the route.
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O.P. 586931(2) PAARL ROCK TOURS CC I.N. 200210548723 T/A PAARL ROCK TOURS(3) Regions: Republic
of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 573 WELLINGTON 7654(5) New Permit (6) 1 x 61 passenger
Bus (Single Deck)(7) BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting
through the Republic of Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring
or transiting the Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post at: a) Ramatlabama or:
b) Kopfontein, c) Skilpadshek, d) Grobler's Bridge, e) Stockpoort and f) Pontdrift 2. From a
point within the Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Botswana/RSA border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Marin's Drift c) Parr's Halt d) Tlokweng, e)

Pioneer Gate and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into
the Kingdom of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring the
Kingdom of Lesotho via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Ficksburg
Bridge, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate and e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g)
Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and
m) Bushman's Nek 2. From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to a point within the Republic
of South Africa via the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a) Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c)

Maseru Bridge, d) Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f) Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h)
Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k) Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana.
NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Namibia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the
Republic of Namibia via the RSA/Namibia border post at: a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c)
Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse or the RSA/Botswana border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e)

Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein and g) Grobler's Bridge in transit or touring through the Republic
of Botswana to the Botswana/Namibia border post at h) Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i)
Mata-Mata 2. From a point within the Republic of Namibia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Namibia/RSA border post at: a) Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c)

Ariamsvlei d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos,
f) Mohembo g) Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to
the Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama or: j) Pioneers Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1)

Martin's Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting
through the Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring
or transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border
Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek, e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h)
Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i) Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point
within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c) Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane,
f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba

Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the Republic of South Africa touring or
transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the
RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c) Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e) Grobler's
Bridge, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana
to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h) Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt Selinda, 1) Nyama-Panda 2. From a point
within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting within the Republic of South Africa, via
the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Belt Bridge, or the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b)
Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the
Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h)

Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k)

Espungabera, 1) Cochemane. MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or
through the Republic of Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
touring or transiting within the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at
a) Lebombo or the RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e)

Oshoek, f) Josefsdal and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of
Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i) Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyama-panda. 2. From a point
situated within the Republic of Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via
the Mozambique/RSA border post at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b)
Namaacha touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border
at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba, e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through
the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane.

ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into and through the Republic of
Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the
Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at: a) Belt Bridge, touring or transiting
through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d)

Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g)
Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or
through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o)
Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic of Zambia to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c)

Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the
Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or touring through the Republic of
Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f) Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h)
Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA
border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift, k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer
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Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry.

MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or transiting through the Republic of
Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa to a point within the Republic of
Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in transit or touring through Zimbabwe to
the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c) Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in
transit or touring through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g)

Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique
border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi
border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m)

Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q) Mahamba or r) Golela touring or
transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique border post at: s) Lomahasha or t)
Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point
within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the
Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e) Espungabera and f)
Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g) Beit Bridge or
from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i) Mhlumeni, touring or
transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or: k) Matsamo, 1)

Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject to the condition
that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms of this permit.

O.P. 586933(2) PAARL ROCK TOURS CC T/A PAARL ROCK TOURS I.N. 200210548723 (3) Regions:
Republic of South Africa - Tourism (4) PO BOX 573 WELLINGTON 7654(5) New Permit (6) 2 x 31

passenger Bus (Single Deck)(7) BOTSWANA: Tourists and their personal effects touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana. 1. From a point within the Republic of South
Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Botswana via the RSA/Botswana border post at: a)

Ramatlabama or: b) Kopfontein, c) Skilpadshek, d) Grobler's Bridge, e) Stockpoort and f)

Pontdrift 2. From a point within the Republic of Botswana to a point within the Republic of
South Africa via the Botswana/RSA border post at: a) Pontdrift or: b) Marin's Drift c) Parr's

Halt d) Tlokweng, e) Pioneer Gate and f) Ramatlabama. LESOTHO: Tourists and their personal
effects on tours into the Kingdom of Lesotho: 1. From a point within the Republic of South
Africa touring the Kingdom of Lesotho via the RSA/Lesotho border post at: a) Caledonspoort or:
b) Ficksburg Bridge, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Van Rooyen's Gate and e) Qacha's Nek f)

Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k)

Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Bushman's Nek 2. From a point within the Kingdom of Lesotho to
a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Lesotho/RSA border post at: a)

Caledonspoort or: b) Maputsoe, c) Maseru Bridge, d) Makhaleng Bridge e) Qacha's Nek f)

Ramatseliso's Gate g) Tele Bridge h) Sephapu's Gate i) Peka Bridge j) Monontsa's Pass k)

Sanipass 1) Ongeluksnek and m) Nkonkoana. NAMIBIA: Tourists and their personal effects
touring or transiting through the Republic of Namibia. 1. From a point within the Republic of
South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Namibia via the RSA/Namibia border post at:
a) Vioolsdrift or b) Onseepkans and c) Nakop d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse or the RSA/Botswana
border gate at d) Ramatlabama or: e) Skilpadshek, f) Kopfontein and g) Grobler's Bridge in
transit or touring through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Namibia border post at h)
Buitepos or: i) Mohembo and j) Ngoma i) Mata-Mata 2. From a point within the Republic of
Namibia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Namibia/RSA border post at: a)

Noordoewer or: b) Vioolsdrift or c) Ariamsvlei d) Rietfontein/Klein Menasse, or the
Namibia/Botswana border gate at: e) Buitepos, f) Mohembo g) Mata-Mata and h) Ngoma touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border post at i) Ramatlabama
or: j) Pioneers Gate, k) Tlokweng and 1) Martin's Drift. SWAZILAND: Tourists and their
personal effects touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland: 1. From a point
within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within the Kingdom of Swaziland via
the RSA/Swaziland border post at: a) Border Gate or: b) Jeppe's Reef, c) Josefsdal, d) Oshoek,
e) Nerston, f) Houtkop g) Mahamba and h) Golela or the Swaziland/Mozambique border at i)

Mhlumeni or j) Namaacha. 2. From a point within the Kingdom or Swaziland to a point within the
Republic of South Africa via the Swaziland/RSA border post at: a) Mananga or: b) Matsamo, c)

Bulembu, d) Ngwenya, e) Sandlane, f) Sicunusa, g) Mahamba and h) Lavumisa or the

Mozambique/Swaziland border at i) Goba Fronteira or j) Lomahasha. ZIMBABWE: Tourists and
their personal effects on tours into or through Zimbabwe: 1. From a point situated within the
Republic of South Africa touring or transiting the Republic of Zimbabwe via the RSA/Zimbabwe
border post at: a) Beit Bridge or the RSA/Botswana border post at: b) Ramatlabama or: c)

Skilpadshek, d) Kopfontein, e) Grobler's Bridge, f) Stockpoort and g) Pontdrift touring or
transiting through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post at h)

Kazungula or i) Plumtree or through the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Mutare or: k) Mt
Selinda, 1) Nyama-Panda 2. From a point within the Republic of Zimbabwe touring or transiting
within the Republic of South Africa, via the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at a) Belt Bridge, or

the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at b) Plumtree or c) Kazungula, touring or transiting
through the Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border at: d) Pontdrift or: e) Martin's
Drift, f) Parr's Halt, g) Tlokweng, h) Pioneer Gate and i) Ramatlabama or the
Zimbabwe/Mozambique border post at j) Machipanda or: k) Espungabera, 1) Cochemane.

MOZAMBIQUE: Tourists and their personal effects on tours into or through the Republic of
Mozambique: 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa touring or transiting within
the Republic of Mozambique via the RSA/Mozambique border post at a) Lebombo or the
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RSA/Swaziland border post at: b) Golela or: c) Mahamba, d) Nerston, e) Oshoek, f) Josefsdal
and g) Jeppe's Reef touring or transiting through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the
Swaziland/Mozambique border at h) Lomahasha or through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border at: i)

Mutare or j) Mt Selinda and k) Nyama-panda. 2. From a point situated within the Republic of
Mozambique to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Mozambique/RSA border post
at: a) Ressano Garcia or the Mozambique/Swaziland border at b) Namaacha touring or transiting
through the Kingdom of Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border at: c) Lavumisa or: d) Mahamba,
e) Sandlane, f) Ngwenya, g) Bulembu and h) Matsamo or through the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border
post at: i) Mutare or: j) Espungabera and k) Cochemane. ZAMBIA: Tourists and their personal
effects on tours into and through the Republic of Zambia. 1. From a point within the Republic
of South Africa touring or transiting within the Republic of Zambia via the RSA/Zimbabwe
border at: a) Beit Bridge, touring or transiting through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Zambia
border post at: b) Chirundu or: c) Kariba, d) Kazungula and e) Victoria Falls, or via the
RSA/Botswana border post at: f) Ramatlabama or: g) Skilpadshek, h) Kopfontein, i) Grobler's
Bridge, j) Stockpoort and k) Pontdrift touring or transiting through the Republic of Botswana
to the Botswana/Zambia border at: 1) Kazungula, or through the Botswana/Zimbabwe border post
at: m) Kazungula Road or: n) Padamatenga and o) Plumtree. 2. From a point within the Republic
of Zambia to a point within the Republic of South Africa via the Zambia/Zimbabwe border post
at: a) Chirundu or: b) Siavonga, c) Livingstone and d) Kazungula in transit or touring through
the Republic of Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border post at: e) Beit Bridge, or in transit or
touring through the Republic of Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Botswana border post at: f)

Ramokawebana or: g) Padamatenga and h) Kazungula Road, in transit or touring through the
Republic of Botswana to the Botswana/RSA border post at: i) Pontdrift or: j) Martin's Drift,
k) Parr's halt, 1) Tlokweng, m) Pioneer Gate and n) Ramatlabama or through the Zambia/Botswana
border post at: o) Kazungula Ferry. MALAWI: Tourists and their personal effects touring or
transiting through the Republic of Malawi. 1. From a point within the Republic of South Africa
to a point within the Republic of Malawi via the RSA/Zimbabwe border at a) Beit Bridge in
transit or touring through Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/Mozambique border at: b) Nyamapanda or: c)
Mt Selinda d) Mutare and e) Sango, in transit or touring through Mozambique to the
Mozambique/Malawi border at: f) Zobue or: g) Milange, h) Ulongwe and i) Mandimba, or from a
point within the RSA to the RSA/Mozambique border post at: j) Lebombo touring or transiting
through Mozambique to the Mozambique/Malawi border post at: k) Zobue, or to the RSA/Swaziland
border post at: 1) Border Gate or: m) Jeppe's Reef, n) Josefsdal, o) Oshoek, p) Nerston q)
Mahamba or r) Golela touring or transiting through Swaziland to the Swaziland/Mozambique
border post at: s) Lomahasha or t) Goba Fronteira in transit to the Mozambique/Malawi border
post at u) Zobue. 2. From a point within the Republic of Malawi to a point within the Republic
of South Africa via the Malawi/Mozambique border post at: a) Mwanza, touring or transiting
Mozambique to the Mozambique/RSA border post at: b) Ressano Garcia, touring or transiting
Mozambique to the Mozambique/Zimbabwe border post at c) Cochemane or: d) Chicualacuala, e)

Espungabera and f) Machipanda, touring or transiting Zimbabwe to the Zimbabwe/RSA border at g)
Belt Bridge or from Mwanza to the Mozambique/Swaziland border post at h) Lomahasha or i)

Mhlumeni, touring or transiting Swaziland to the Swaziland/RSA border post at: j) Mananga or:
k) Matsamo, 1) Bulembu, m) Ngwenya, n) Sandlane, o) Mahamba and p) Lavumisa. NOTE: Subject
to the condition that no scheduled inter-city or inter-town services may be operated in terms
of this permit.
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APPLICATIONS CONCERNING OPERATING LICENCES
Particulars in respect of applications concerning operating licences and permits (as submitted to the

respective Provincial Regulatory Entities/Operating Licensing Boards or the National Public Transport Regulator)
indicating, firstly, the reference number, and then-

(a) the name of the applicant;

(b) the place where the applicant conducts his/her/its business or wishes to conduct such business, as
well as his/her/its postal address;

(c) the nature of the application, that is whether it is an application for-

(i) the granting of an operating licence;

(ii) the granting of additional authority;

(iii) the amendment of a route;

(iv) the amendment of a time-table;

(v) the amendment of tariffs;

(vi) the transfer of an operating licence or permit;

(vii) the change of the name of the undertaking concerned;

(viii) an additional vehicle with existing authorisation; or,

(ix) the conversion of a permit to an operating licence (conversion from radius/area based
permit to route specific operating licence in case of a minibus taxi-type or scheduled
service);

as well as, in the case of an application contemplated in (ii) to (ix)-

(x) the number of the operating licence or permit concerned.

(d) the number and type of the vehicle or vehicles, including the passenger carrying capacity of the
vehicle or vehicles involved in the application;

(e) the nature of the public transport or proposed public transport; and

(f) the points between or the route or routes along or the area or areas within which the public transport
is conducted or the proposed public transport is to be conducted,

where any of (a) to (f) above are applicable, are published below in terms of section 59 of the National Land
Transport Act, 2009 (Act No. 5 of 2009).

In terms of regulation 17 (4) of the National Land Transport Regulations, 2009, written representations
supporting or opposing these applications must be lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, electronic mail
(e-mail) or fax to, the Provincial Regulatory Entity/Operating Licensing Board concerned/Public Transport
Regulatory Entity, in quadruplicate and lodged by hand with, or sent by registered post, e-mail or fax to, the appli-
cant at his/her/its advertised address [see (b) above], in single copy, within 21 (twenty-one) days from the date of
this publication.

AANSOEKE AANGAANDE BEDRYFSLISENSIES
Besonderhede ten opsigte van aansoeke om bedryfslisensies en permitte (soos by die onderskeie Provinsiale

Reguleringsentiteite/Bedryfslisensierade of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder), met aanduiding van,
eerstens die verwysingsnommer, en dan-

(a) die naam van die aansoeker;

(b) die plek waar die aansoeker sy/haar besigheid dryf of wil dryf, asook sy/haar posadres;

(c) die aard van die aansoek, dit wil se of dit 'n aansoek is om-

(i) die toestaan van 'n bedryfslisensie;

(ii) die toestaan van bykomende magtiging;

(iii) die wysiging van 'n roete;
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(iv) die wysiging van 'n tydtafel;

(v) die wysiging van tariewe;

(vi) die oordrag van 'n bedryfslisensie of permit;

(vii) die verandering van die naam van die betrokke onderneming;

(viii) 'n bykomende voertuig met bestaande magtiging; of

(ix) die omskakeling van 'n permit in 'n bedryfslisensie (omskakeling van radius/gebied-
gebaseerde permit na roetespesifieke bedryfslisensie in die geval van 'n minibus taxitipe of
geskeduleerde diens);

asook in die geval van 'n aansoek in (ii) tot (ix) bedoel-

(x) die nommer van die betrokke bedryfslisensie of permit;

(d) die getal en tipe voertuig of voertuie, met inbegrip van die passasierdravermoe van die voertuig of
voertuie wat by die aansoek betrokke is;

(e) die aard van die openbare vervoer of voorgenome openbare vervoer; en,

(f) die punte waartussen, die roete of roetes waaroor, of die gebied of geiede waarbinne die openbare
vervoer of voorgestelde openbare vervoer onderneem word of staan to word,

waar enige van (a) tot (f) hierbo van toepassing is, word ingevolge artikel 59 van die Wet op Nasionale
Landvervoer, 2009 (Wet No. 5 van 2009), hieronder gepubliseer.

Ingevolge regulasie 17 (4) van die Nasionale Landvervoerregulasies, 2009, moet skriftelike vertoe ter onder-
steuning of bestryding van hierdie aansoeke, binne 21 (een-en-twintig) dae vanaf die datum van hierdie publikasie,
in viervoud, Of per hand ingedien word by, Of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan, die betrokke Provinsiale
Reguleringsentiteit/Bedryfslisensieraad of die Nasionale Openbare Vervoerreguleerder en in enkelvoud Of per
hand ingedien word of per geregistreerde pos gestuur word aan die aansoeker by sy gepubliseerde adres [kyk (b)
hierbo].

JOHANNESBURG
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X12, Johannesburg, 2000, and the respective applicant.
Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X12,

Johannesburg, 2000, en die betrokke applikant.
Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation

Board's office.
Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van eike aansoek 18 ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se

kantoor.

GPG TSHW 602

12 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



1) AOGPGP0111765 2) T.M NALANE 6809135668083
8

4) LGPGP0111751 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 212 DINDKENG STR, MORETELE VIEW, MAMELODI,
0101 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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1) AOGPGP0111768 2) MJ MAHLANGU 5505225347080
4

4) LGPGP0112344 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 39 CORDELFOS STREET, WESPARK, PRETORIA,
0149 Centurion Taxi Association

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

1
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111768 2) GP KABINI 5303125400088 3) PO BOX 16106, LYTTELTON MANOR, CENTURION,
5 0157 Centurion Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0112491 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111763 2) KP MASEKO 3810055135080
9

4) LGPGP0115523 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 2330/18 MAMELODI WEST, SECTON G, PRETORIA,
0101 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED

7

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 25



AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111732 2) E MTSHWENI 6608295290088 3) 177 ROUX STREET, DENVILLE, TSHWANE, 0183
2 Laudium Local Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0111684 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703A1(1000K51000JV00052259)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO
R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO JEAN
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STRAAT, PROCEED AND ENTER
CENTURION TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (GARSFONTEIN), TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON
ROAD), PROCEED TO JEAN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD, PROCEED INTO GERHAART STREET, TURN LEFT JEAN AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN INTO WIERDE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE

FROM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111725 2) K NKUNA 6509105481083 3) 1893 EXTENSION 1, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA,
2 0152 Belle Ombre Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0113782 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHBOTA0401(1000N11001MX00052251)FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE , PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE
, TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT, PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND
LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA TOWN, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET ,PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET PROCEED AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK. LOAD

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHBOTA0401A1(1000N11001MX00052252)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:

FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE ,
PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO
SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE , TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK
W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT,
PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET TURN RIGHT INTO SHUBART STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO VANDER-WALT STREET PROCEED INTO DU TOIT STREET TURN LEFT INTO BETRIX STREET
AND PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.RUTURN THE SAME ROUTE.

RETURN
FROM MABOPANE STATION TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET
TURN RIGHT INTO TLHANTLHAHANE ROAD BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PROCEED
TO STATION ROAD JOIN BUITEKANT ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT TO COMMISIONER ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
TLHANTLHAHANE ROAD , TURN RIGHT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD , PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO COMMISIONER ROAD JOIN HIGH WAY(R80) TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD ,TURN LEFT
INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET
,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BETRIX STREETY STREET PROCEED INTO SOUTPAN ROAD TURN LEFT DR
SAVAGE ROAD AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD

7.1.1.3. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A2(1000N21001MX00052253)ALTERNATIVE B:
FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE ,
PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO
SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE , TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK
W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT,
PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET TURN RIGHT INTO SHUBART STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET TURN LEFT INTO
DU TOIT STREET , ENTER BLOOD STREET RETAIL MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
R80 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST PROCEED STRAIGHT TO COLLEGE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT ,
PASS BLOCK L$M AND TURN LEFT COMMISINER STREET PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BUITERKANT STREET
TURN LEFT ENTER MABOPANE STATION. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.4. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A3(1001Q11001MX00052290)ALTENATIVE C:
FROM MABOPANE STATION TURN RIGHT PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BUITEKANT STREET TURN LEFT INTO
COMMISIONER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE STREET PASS BLOCK M AND L TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST PROCEED TO M17 TURN LEFT INTO M20 PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PIT PRETORIUS TURN LEFT INTO PIET
REITENBACH ,TURN RIGHT INTO DORIN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DANAN DE WET
NEL PROCEED TO PRETORIA NORTH ,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT (R513) TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH
STREET ,TURN LEFT ON R13 ROAD PROCEED STRIGHT TO GERIT MARITZ ROAD INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA
TOWN, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET ,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET PROCEED
AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.LOAD

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTES
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1) AOGPGP0111763 2) FL KOTLOLO 6004145672081
7

4) LGPGP0111603 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 1789 MAMELODI GARDENS, MAMELODI,
PRETORIA, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGEMOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBElEXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111748 2) FL KOTLOLO 6004145672081
7

4) LGPGP0111605 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 1789 MAMELODI GARDENS, MAMELODI,
PRETORIA, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

8

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 45



1) AOGPGP0111748 2) FL KOTLOLO 6004145672081
2

4) LGPGP0111604 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 1789 MAMELODI GARDENS, MAMELODI,
PRETORIA, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111771 2) JOEWY JOSEPH MASILELA 3) 1249 BLOCK K, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
6 5803205780085 Belle Ombre Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401(1000N11001MX00052251)FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE , PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE
, TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT, PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND
LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA TOWN, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET ,PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET PROCEED AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK. LOAD

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A1(1000N11001MX00052252)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:

FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE ,
PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO
SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE , TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK
W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT,
PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET TURN RIGHT INTO SHUBART STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO VANDER-WALT STREET PROCEED INTO DU TOIT STREET TURN LEFT INTO BETRIX STREET
AND PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.RUTURN THE SAME ROUTE.

RETURN
FROM MABOPANE STATION TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET
TURN RIGHT INTO TLHANTLHAHANE ROAD BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PROCEED
TO STATION ROAD JOIN BUITEKANT ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT TO COMMISIONER ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
TLHANTLHAHANE ROAD , TURN RIGHT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD , PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO COMMISIONER ROAD JOIN HIGH WAY(R80) TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD ,TURN LEFT
INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET
,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BETRIX STREETY STREET PROCEED INTO SOUTPAN ROAD TURN LEFT DR
SAVAGE ROAD AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD

7.1.1.3. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A2(1000N21001MX00052253)ALTERNATIVE B:
FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE ,

PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO
SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE , TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK
W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT,
PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET TURN RIGHT INTO SHUBART STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET TURN LEFT INTO
DU TOIT STREET , ENTER BLOOD STREET RETAIL MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
R80 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST PROCEED STRAIGHT TO COLLEGE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT ,

PASS BLOCK L$M AND TURN LEFT COMMISINER STREET PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BUITERKANT STREET
TURN LEFT ENTER MABOPANE STATION. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.4. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A3(1001Q11001MX00052290)ALTENATIVE C:
FROM MABOPANE STATION TURN RIGHT PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BUITEKANT STREET TURN LEFT INTO
COMMISIONER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE STREET PASS BLOCK M AND L TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST PROCEED TO M17 TURN LEFT INTO M20 PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PIT PRETORIUS TURN LEFT INTO PIET
REITENBACH ,TURN RIGHT INTO DORIN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DANAN DE WET
NEL PROCEED TO PRETORIA NORTH ,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT (R513) TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH
STREET ,TURN LEFT ON R13 ROAD PROCEED STRIGHT TO GERIT MARITZ ROAD INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA
TOWN, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET ,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET PROCEED
AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.LOAD

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTES
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1) AOGPGP0111772 2) WE JIYANE 7002255875089 3) 1201 POLWIN FLAT, BOSMAN STREET, PRETORIA,
1 0001 ELARDUS PARK TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ELARDUS PARK 7 ELEVEN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1001(1001U41001U500054799)FROM DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO RISSIK STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO WALKER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WELLEMINAH STREET, PROCEED STRAGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TITUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT RIGEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERIDANUS STREET ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO ELEPHANT STREET ,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ORION STREET , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO MUSKETJAAT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CLIFF AVENUE ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOEDOESNEK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOEING STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALLEN DALE STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALOETE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT VISCOT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PIERING STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO DEVILLEBOSMAREE STREET ,DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO 7 ELVEN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK IN ELARDUS PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN TO DR SAVAGE USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ELARDUS PARK 7 ELEVEN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1001.A1(1001U41001U500054800)FROM DOCTOR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR MANDELA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO R21,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH
HANS STRYDOM AND TURN LEFT INTO ELARDUS PARK INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), ERUSMASKLOOF BARNARD STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. (Destination)
- GPTSH(EPTA)1002(1001U41001U600054801)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO RISSIK STREET,PROCEED
INTO WALKER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WELLEMINA
,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TOTIUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
GEORGE STORRAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMIAH , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL AVENUE NORTH , OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEEDE AND
TURN RIGHT INTO NOSOB STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LOUIS STREET OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED INTO REUBEN STEYN , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PEDI STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KLIPBANK STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BARNARD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN ROUTE
ERUSMASKLOOF TO DR SAVAGE. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), PIERRE VAN REYNEVELD INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1003(1001U41001U700054802)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK,LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN
RISSIK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER ROAD ,

OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ERIDANUS , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED TO CLIFF STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN TO THE RIGHT INTO KIERRIE
KLAPPER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO PIERIE VAN RYNEVELD ROAD , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HERTZOG STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO DANIE PIENAAR STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PIERRE VAN
RYNEVELD TEMPORARY TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .
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RETURN BACK TO DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), PIERRE VAN REYNEVELD INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(EPTA)1003.A1(1001U41001U700054803)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE Al:
FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK ,LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JACOB
MAREE STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN RISSIK STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,
PROCEED TO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN
WILLEMINAH STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO ERIDANUS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ,

PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SKILPAD STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ELEPHANT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ORION STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED ANDRIGHT INTO MUSKEJAAT STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO CLIFF ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KIERRIE KLAPPER STREET , OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELD ROAD TEMPORARY TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN BACK TO DR SAVAGE USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DR SAVAGE MAIN TAXI RANK. (Origin), WATERKLOOF HEIGHTS CLUB STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(EPTA)1004(1001U41001U800054804)FROM DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET , PROCEED TO JACOB MAREE , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND JOIN RISSIK
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO WALKER STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TITUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE STORER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO QUEEN WILLEMINAH STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO RIGEL STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERIDINUS
STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO TAURUS STREET , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO FORBES STREET , OFFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED INTO CLUB STREET INFORMAL TAXI
RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN ROUTE FROM CLUB STREET INFORMAL RANK TO DR SAVAGE TAXI RANK

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111753 2) TK BALOYI 7409156229086 3) 685 BLOCK T, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
9 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0115976 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3

1

58 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET, PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111754 2) M.S NKOSI 4701195411086
0

4) LGPGP0116325 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 15 BLOCK BB, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505(1001KJ1001MX00056687)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER- WALT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT (INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056690)A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN :
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT !INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A4(1001KJ1001MX00056702)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER,
OFFOAD, TURNLEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RATEIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT !INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A5(1001KJ1001MX00056709)ALTERNATIVE :A5
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND OFF-RAMP LEFT INTO
BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT UNTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.
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7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056712)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT !INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056713)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506(1001KJ1001R800056714)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PORTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN :
FROM BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506.A1(1001KJ1001RA00056715)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STAIGHT INTO R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGH-WAY (R80),
PROCEED STAIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507(1001KJ1001MX00056716)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD,
PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO M1 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN
ROAD), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056717)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED, TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD, PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R556, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO Ml, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R80,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISINER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056718)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED TO EXTENSIONS 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 16, 17, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEDUNSA ROAD, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RANKAKATA ROAD, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER- HOOF ROAD, DROP
OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OF MALAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREEET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, PROCEED TO DASPOORT SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BREMMER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R80 (MABOPANE),
PROCEED, OFF-RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD (M20), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTIONS 10,11,12,13,14,15,16,17, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO M17,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056719)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK UU, WW, LKK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT WITHIN BLOCK XX AND PROCEED TO WHITE HOUSE, LOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL
C, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LETLAPENG PASSAGE, LOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, LOAD,
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TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO
RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, LOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP, LOAD, TURN AT PAULINE
TACK SHOP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK XX, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO WHITE HOUSE, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL C, OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LETLAPENG, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT AND RIGHT INTO RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP
OFFLOAD, MAKE A U-TURN TURN AT PAULINE TACK SHOP, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLCKS UU AND WW, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND CROSS
COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111752 2) P.O POO 6001017519085
5

4) LGPGP0116404 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 479 BLOCK LL, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ10010600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK M AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P AND Y (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK Y, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCK Y, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111760 2) S NTWANA 7606155908087 3) 24 BAOBAB VILLAGE, AMANDAGSIG, TSHWANE,
3 0182 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0117798 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE......UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607(10010K1001UM00055569)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE
BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17
CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20, BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT
INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETWENN BLOCK UU AND \MN, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, VVVV, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0111760 2) S NTWANA 7606155908087 3) 24 BAOBAB VILLAGE, AMANDAGSIG, TSHWANE,
3 0182 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0117798 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 10 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3603(1000MW1000MP00051941)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PASS BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT AT
WALTER'S GARAGE, LOAD AND OFFLOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEFT INTO LOVEDAY STREET, TURN RIGHT IN
BETWEEN BLOCK C AND UX, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO ZONE 16, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZONE 1, TURN LEFT INTO GA-RANKUWA GEORGE
MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3604(1000MW1000MP00051942)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED
STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXT 1, PASS M20, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN EXT 8 AND 11, AND
FUTURE EXT 15, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO GA-RANKUWA/ GEORGE MUKHARI
HOSPITAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE... UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI RANK (Origin), WINTERVELD CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE
(Destination) - GPTSHSOTOA3602(10010M12056F00052053)FROM SOSHANGUVE TRANSFER TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
WALTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED ALONG BLOCK E AND LEWATE POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO MAGATOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO CHECKERS SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607(10010K1001UM00055569)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE
BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17
CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20, BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT
INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(SOTOA)3607.A1(10010K1001UM00055570)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG
SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STAIGHT BETVVENN BLOCK UU AND \MN, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD. TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, PROCEED INTO BLOCK XX INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN TAXI
RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK.
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ALL LOCAL OPERATIONS (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOTOA)3608(10010K1001UN00055571)FROM ALL SECTIONS OF SOSHNGUVE i.e. BLOCKS AA, BB, CC,
DD, FF, GG, HH, JJ, KK, MM, NN, SS, TT, XX, UU, YY, WW, F, G, L, M, N, P, R, S, T, U, V, W, X, Y AND
EXTENSIONS 1 - 13 AND ALL FUTURE EXTENSIONS AND RETURN.
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1) AOGPGP0111762 2) MJ MAHLANGU 5505225347080 3) 39 CORDELFOS STREET, WESPARK, PRETORIA,
8 0149 Centurion Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0112341 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111759 2) ML NTULI 8302035913088 3) PO BOX 79229, MAMELODI EAST, TSHWANE, 0122
1 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0154063 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 11 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
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RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111480 2) ST RAMAPHOKO 7805240515085 3) PO BOX 1145, HAMMANSKRAAL, TSHWANE, 0400
4 SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0118189 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505(1001KJ1001MX00056587)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER- WALT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT [INTO klETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056690)A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A4(1001KJ1001MX00056702)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO'R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER,
OFFOAD, TURNLEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RATEIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

e

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A5(1001KJ1001MX00056709)ALTERNATIVE :A5
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND OFF-RAMP LEFT INTO
BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.
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7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056712)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056713)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506(1001KJ1001R800056714)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PORTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), BELLE OMBR& STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506.A1(1001KJ1001RA00056715)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STAIGHT INTO R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGH-WAY (R80),
PROCEED STAIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507(1001KJ1001MX00056716)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD,
PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO M1 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN
ROAD), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056717)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED, TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD, PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R556, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO Ml, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R80,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISINER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056718)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED TO EXTENSIONS 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 16, 17, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEDUNSA ROAD, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RANKAKATA ROAD, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER- HOOF ROAD, DROP
OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

-
RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREEET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, PROCEED TO DASPOORT SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BREMMER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R80 (MABOPANE),
PROCEED, OFF-RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD (M20), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTIONS 10,11,12,13,14,15,16,17, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO M17,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056719)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK UU, VVVV, LKK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK )(X, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT WITHIN BLOCK XX AND PROCEED TO WHITE HOUSE, LOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL
C, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LETLAPENG PASSAGE, LOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, LOAD,
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TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO
RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, LOAD, PROCEED TO TI-PANDABANTU TUCK SHOP, LOAD, TURN AT PAULINE
TACK SHOP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK XX, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO WHITE HOUSE, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL C, OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LETLAPENG, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT AND RIGHT INTO RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP
OFFLOAD, MAKE A U-TURN TURN AT PAULINE TACK SHOP, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLCKS UU AND 1MN, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND CROSS
COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111699 2) H FILANDER 4407205076089 3) 410 TERRY AVENUE, EERSTERUST, PRTORIA,
3 0022 EERSTERUST TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0117562 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901(100OPP10010L00052147)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET,'TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET AND CONTINUE ON
THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO EERSTERUST.
(PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.2. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A1(100OPP1001MX00052148)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET,
PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET AND CONTINUE ON
THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO EERSTERUST.
(PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.3. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A2(100OPP1001MX00052149)ALTERNATIVE A2:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
END STREET, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO
THE BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PETROLEUM STREET, PROCEED OVER THE BRIDGE, ENTER THE
EERSTERUST TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A3(100OPP1001MX00052150)ALTERNATIVE: A3
FROM EESTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED TO WATERMEYER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CASSONIA ROAD, PROCEED TO
PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO CASSONIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED TO WATLOO STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO PETROLEUM STREET, PROCEED OVER THE BRIDGE TO EESTERUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF

1

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 85



AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A4(100OPP1001MX00052151)ALTERNATIVE A4:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO END STREET, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET,
PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE
ROUTE ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VEN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT
AND CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED INTO PRETORIA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A5(100OPP1001MX00052152)ALTERNATIVE A5:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU
TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TORN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED
TO THE BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT AND
CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR STREET TURN RIGHT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A6(100OPP1001MX00052153)ALTERNATIVE A6:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL
BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FRATAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK
STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

7.1.1.8. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A7(100OPP1001MX00052154)ALTERNATIVE A7:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL
BRINK ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES , TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PICK AT CNR VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT AT CORNER SWART STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STROMVOEL WEG, TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A8(100OPP1001MX00052155)ALTERNATIVE A8:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R
SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KILNERTON STREET, PROCEED INTO C.R SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STRORMVOEL ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A9(100OPP1001MX00052156)ALTERNATIVE A9:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R
SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HAMILTON STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT,STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS, TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT AND CHURCH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STROMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MANI TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0902(100OPP1000MV00052157)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO N1 HIGHWAY, OFFRAMP INTO ZAMBEZI DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
WARMBATHS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD, PROCEED INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK.
DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA NORTH SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0903(100OPP1000MY00052158)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DERDEPOORT ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WARMBATHS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, TURN
LEFT INTO WONDERBOOM ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE BEER ROAD, PROCEED TO
SHOPPING CENTER. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELMAPIUS STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0904(100OPP1001PC00052159)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER
BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111533 2) DANIEL MASHILO GOLOLO 3) TEMBA HAMMANSKRAAL, PTA, TSHWANE, 0400
4 6109195650083 KENTUCKY UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPC0J(KUTA)7602(1001RE1001Q010120782)FROM DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R511
PROCEED AND JOIN WILLIAM NICOL DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WILLIAHM NICOL
DRIVE PROCEED AND JOIN R511, TURN RIGHT INTO R28 KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN N1 NORTH PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPCOJ( KUTA )7601(1001S01001Q010120783)FROM JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS, TURN RIGHT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KLEIN STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
CLAREDON STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOE SLOVO DRIVE, PROCEED AND JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN M1 PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO CORLETT DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS BOTH AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO WATT STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ALEXANDRA PAN AFRICA TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, TURN
RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO MALBORO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT
INTO BEN SCHOEMAN M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLANDALE ROAD PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO MAIN PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO BOULDESS TAXI
RANK LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MARKET STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NEW ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND JOIN N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111533 2) DANIEL MASHILO GOLOLO
6 6109195650083

4) not available New OL
6)

3) TEMBA HAMMANSKRAAL, PTA, TSHWANE, 0400
KENTUCKY UNITED TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DIEPSLOOT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPC0J(KUTA)7602(1001RE1001Q010120782)FROM DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R511
PROCEED AND JOIN WILLIAM NICOL DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
RANDBURG MALL TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO JAN SMUTS AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WILLIAHM NICOL
DRIVE PROCEED AND JOIN R511, TURN RIGHT INTO R28 KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN N1 NORTH PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE
SAME ROUTE TO DIEPSLOOT TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPC0J(KUTA)7601(1001S01001Q010120783)FROM JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO WANDERERS, TURN RIGHT INTO DE VILLIERS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RISSIK STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO KLEIN STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
CLAREDON STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOE SLOVO DRIVE, PROCEED AND JOIN BEN SCHOEMAN M1 PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO CORLETT DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO LOUIS BOTH AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO WATT STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ALEXANDRA PAN AFRICA TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO 1ST AVENUE, TURN
RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO MALBORO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT
INTO BEN SCHOEMAN M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLANDALE ROAD PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO MAIN PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO BOULDESS TAXI
RANK LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MARKET STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
NEW ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT M1 NORTH, PROCEED AND JOIN N1 PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
LEFT INTO DOUGLAS RENDS STREET ALONG THE ROUTE DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO
JOHANNESBURG PARK CITY TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111743 2) M.M KOMANE 6611265378081
9

4) LGPGP0133730 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 1352 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3

. FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ1001Q600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505(1001KJ1001MX00056687)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER- WALT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056690)A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.9. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A4(1001KJ1001MX00056702)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER,
OFFOAD, TURNLEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, PROCEED AND
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TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RATEIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN :
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT UNTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A5(1001KJ1001MX00056709)ALTERNATIVE :A5
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND OFF-RAMP LEFT INTO
BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056712)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT UNTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056713)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
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RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506(1001KJ1001R800056714)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PORTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN :
FROM BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506.A1(1001KJ1001RA00056715)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STAIGHT INTO R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGH-WAY (R80),
PROCEED STAIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507(1001KJ1001MX00056716)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD,
PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO M1 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN
ROAD), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056717)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED, TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD, PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R556, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO Ml, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
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FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R80,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISINER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056719)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK UU, VWV, LKK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT WITHIN BLOCK XX AND PROCEED TO WHITE HOUSE, LOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL
C, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LETLAPENG PASSAGE, LOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO
RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, LOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP, LOAD, TURN AT PAULINE
TACK SHOP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK XX, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO WHITE HOUSE, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL C, OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LETLAPENG, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT AND RIGHT INTO RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP
OFFLOAD, MAKE A U-TURN TURN AT PAULINE TACK SHOP, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLCKS UU AND WW, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND CROSS
COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P AND Y (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
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PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA- RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.4 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
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OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.4 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.2.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
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DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.2.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.9. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
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UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKS AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,

11

100 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCKS AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P ANDY (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.2.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
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FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

13

102 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



7.2.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ10010600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PR ETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1(10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111734 2) TJ MSIZA 6012305551086 3) 612 JACOB STREET, GEZINA, PRETORIA, 0084
0 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111732 2) M E NEFURI 7909040296084
7

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 1718 FLAMINGO BUILDING, EERSTE FABRICK,
PRETORIA, 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND

1
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LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021000056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE -KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monsterloos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
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WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

3
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1) AOGPGP0111732 2) JJ PUDIKABEKWA 6006165668089 3) 98 SUIKERBEKKIE STREET, EASTLYNNE,
0 TSHWANE, 0186 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0153704 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGEWHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS \EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111727 2) EM MTSHWENI 7504240579080 3) 647 TOM CHLARIDRE STR, PHILLIPNEL PARK,
1 PRETORIA, 0001 Zwanani Marabastad Taxi

Association
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3801(1000JQ1001N400052233)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO BOHLALE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LEGONG
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI, TURN LEFT INTO BOHLALE STREET, PROCEED BACK TO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LOGNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN, AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
MIMOSA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS LADIUM, TURN RIGHT INTO M2 EAST, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VANDERWALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGOITER
AND PRCOCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM BELLE OMBRE/MAARABATAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGH INTO SCHURBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO M2 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MITCHELL STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET, TURN LEFT JOHAN AVENUE,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHNER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHZMTA3802(1001N41000JZ00052234)FROM BELLE OMBRE /MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN INTO RUIMTE
STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CHRIS HOUGAARD STREET, TRUN RIGHT SUSAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO THUINS VAN NIEKERK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO REDDENBURG STREET, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER WIEDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUIMTE STREET, LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R114, TURN LEFT R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN
LEFT INTO GULFOSS STREET, RIGHT INTO WIENDELA STREET, LEFT INTO BERENITIA STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO F. JORD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M24, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MAER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WANDERWALT STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3803(1001N41205MA00052235)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED LOAD AND OFF
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOTHRILL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SEDRICK STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BRADLEY STREET, TURN INTO CROSSLEY STREET, TURN LEFT KATZ STREET, LEFT INTO
PORTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BECKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BEDFORD STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORAY
RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM ROOIHUISKRAALTEMPORAY RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO R101, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO N14, PROCEED INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURGHT RIGHT INTO STRUBEN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VANDERWLT STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
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INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED
AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/ MARABASTAD TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804(1000JQ1001PY00052236)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER CENTURION TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO AKERBOOM
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO SAAMRAAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORAY TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804A1(1000J01001PY00052237)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
LOCHNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BARD STREET, LEFT R114, RIGHT INTO CHRIS HOGAARD STREET, LEFT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, TURN LESFT INTO
LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET AND ENTER THE CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGTH INTO WILLEM
BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHRIS HOUGARD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LET INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTSBOSCH MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KNOEPIESLANGTE K52 TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3805(1001N41001PA00052238)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND ENTER R101, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M10,
TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO K52, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3806(1001N41000K800052239)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROGER DYASON STREET, PROCEED INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK
POTGITIER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JAN WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES PIETORIOUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO M24, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3807(1001N41001KL00052240)FROM BELLE OMBER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOGAL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STREUBEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO M10, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO THEUNS VAN NIEKERK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ESCOURT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PANORAMA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUIKRAAL
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NAIL STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN ELLIS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO YELANDA STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRAAKFONTEIN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PANORAMA STREET,
PROCEED TO THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:

PROCEED WITH THE SAME ROUTE ON RETURN UNTIL R101, FROM THERE PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111727 2) RD MAPHUTHA 8009295366085 3) 980 SECTION C, MAMELODI WEST, PRETORIA,
5 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0135369 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,...CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111734 2) TJ MSIZA 6012305551086 3) 612 JACOB STREET, GEZINA, PRETORIA, 0084
1 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE,

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .
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1) AOGPGP0111734 2) M.M KOMANE 6611265378081
2

4) LGPGP0116330 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 1352 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505(1001KJ1001MX00056687)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER- WALT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056690)A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL
PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A4(1001KJ1001MX00056702)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER,
OFFOAD, TURNLEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RATEIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A5(1001KJ1001MX00056709)ALTERNATIVE :A5
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND OFF-RAMP LEFT INTO
BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.
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7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056712)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGH INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT !INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3505.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056713)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURBAT STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,
TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IINTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF.

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506(1001KJ1001R800056714)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PORTGITER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHUBARD STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO R80, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3506.A1(1001KJ1001RA00056715)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STAIGHT INTO R80, OFF RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGH-WAY (R80),
PROCEED STAIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT
STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507(1001KJ1001MX00056716)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD,
PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO M1 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN
ROAD), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A1(1001KJ1001MX00056717)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEEED, TURN LEFT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD, PROCEEED TO ONDERSTERPOORT HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R556, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO Ml, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M35 SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MANSFIELD ROAD OR PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO R80,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISINER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A2(1001KJ1001MX00056718)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED TO EXTENSIONS 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 16, 17, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEDUNSA ROAD, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RANKAKATA ROAD, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VANDER- HOOF ROAD, DROP
OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES
STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREEET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, PROCEED TO DASPOORT SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BREMMER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R80 (MABOPANE),
PROCEED, OFF-RAMP AND TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD (M20), OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTIONS 10,11,12,13,14,15,16,17, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO M17,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3507.A3(1001KJ1001MX00056719)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK UU,1MN, LKK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK XX, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT WITHIN BLOCK XX AND PROCEED TO WHITE HOUSE, LOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL
C, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LETLAPENG PASSAGE, LOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, LOAD,
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TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO
RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, LOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP, LOAD, TURN AT PAULINE
TACK SHOP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK XX, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO THAPELO KHUNGWANA FUNERAL PARLOUR, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT
AND PROCEED STRAIGHT TO WHITE HOUSE, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BIG TIME CELL C, OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LETLAPENG, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT NEXT TO MASHIPISANE SHOP, OFFLOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHOKO STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UMPHAFA STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT AND RIGHT INTO RETHUSASECHABA TUCK SHOP, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO THANDABANTU TUCK SHOP
OFFLOAD, MAKE A U-TURN TURN AT PAULINE TACK SHOP, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BLCKS UU AND WW, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND CROSS
COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111616 2) TR MAILE 5811195580084
9

4) LGPGP0116315 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 1748 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ10010600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P AND Y (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCKS AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111613 2) SP SEFOKA 5401015628089 3) 3631 SECTION M, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE,
2 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monsterloos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
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LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111613 2) SP SEFOKA 5401015628089 3) 3631 SECTION M, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE,
3 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monsterloos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

71.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
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LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111713 2) RA MOGASHOA 4605125305088
8

4) LGPGP0138274 Replacement of Vehicle
6)

3) 19593 SIBANDE STREET, RETHABILE, MAMELODI
EAST, 0122 Pretoria Mabopane Pietersburg Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 21 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Pietersburg Industrial (Pietersburg) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2701(1000L052083S10138202)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN INTO BOSMAN STREET &
RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET , TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH FREEWAY & PRCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT
INTO NABOOMSPRUIT, DRIVE THROUGH N1 TO MOKOPANE (POTGIETERSRUS). PASS MOKOPANE TOWN TO
POLOKWANE ON N1 STILL. INTO GROBELAAR STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DAHL ST & RIGHT INTO EXCELSIOR
ST, OFFLOAD & PROCEED ON THE SAME STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRESIDENT KRUGER ST TO THE RANK
TO OFFLOAD. BACK ON THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R.
SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOED ST, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY
MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.

7.1.1.2. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Bushbuckridge (Bushbuckridge Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2712(1000L0820AMP10141974)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET
AND RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS THE FOLLOWING TOWNS
BROKONSPRUIT, WITBANK, MIDDLEBURG, BELFAST, WATERVAL BOVEN, INTO NELSPRUIT THROUGH N4 AND
TURN LEFT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR(R40) AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDREW STREET AND INTO HERSHAL
STREET AND PROCEED INTO ANDREW STREET AND RIGHT INTO GENERAL DAN PIENAAR (R40) INTO WHITE
RIVER PROCEED INTO KRUGER PARK STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO THEO KLEINHANS STREET AND RIGHT
INTO THE TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND BACK TO THEO KLEINHANS STREET (R538) PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
HAZYVIEW AND THE ROAD TURNS TO R40 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH R40 PASS MARITI ON THE SAME
ROUTE INTO BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON THAT ROUTE AND TURN LEFT INTO MAHIA TAXI RANK. PROCEED
THROUGH R40 TO ACKON HOEK OFFLOAD AND LOAD BACK.

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE

INTO R40 VIA THE SAME ROUTE INTO WHITE RIVER TIL MIDDLEBURG TURN RIGHT TO FONTEIN ROAD. TURN
LEFT INTO R555 AND OFFLOAD. TURN LEFT INTO KERK STREET AND PROCEED ON MIDDLEBURG ROAD R555
THEN INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MAIN STREET TURN RIGHT INTO EADIE STREET INTO
THE TAXI RANK. BACK ON EADIE STREET AND PROCEED ON R555 INTO N4 TO THE WEST OF PRETORIA.
OFFRAM ON R25 TO THE RIGHT. TURN LEFT INTO R104 -CHRUCH STREET AND OFFLOAD INSIDE THE TAXI
RANK. PROCEED WITH R104 (CHURCH STREET) THEN TURN LEFT TO N4 INTO PRETORIUS STREET. TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET OFFLOAD ON THE CORNER OF BLOED STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET. TURN LEFT ON COWIE STREET AND THEN TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART STREET AND LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, RIGHT INTO DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

FROM BUSHBUCKRIDGE ON R533 AND INTO GRASKOP AND ROCKY RAPID STREET OUT ON R533. TURN LEFT
INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACKINTO
R36 LYDENBURG WITH VILJOEN STREET BACK INTO R36 TURN RIGHT R540 TO DULLSTROOM AND ON THE
SAME ROUTE TO BELFAST IN VOORTREKKER STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMOOTER STREET (R33) AND
RIGHT INTO N4.

7.1.1.3. Dairy Mall (Bosmam Str) (Origin), Lebowakgomo (Lepelle-Nkumpi Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PMPTA)2713(1000L052097V10141976)FROM DAIRY MALL CENTRE INTO BOSMAN ST TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN ST, TURN LEFT INTO N1 NORTH & PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN RIGHT R55 TO CONDRINGTON
PASSING SETTLERS, TUINPLAAS, ROEDTAN, OFFLOAD ZEBIDIELA TAXI RANK. PROCEED TO
LEBOWAKGOMO[ZONE F] TAXI RANK OFFLOAD & PROCEED TO[ZONEO A] TAXI RANK. BACK ON THE SAME
ROUTE TO PRETORIA & RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL RD (M8). LEFT INTO C.R. SWART HIGHWAY & TURN RIGHT
INTO M5 SOUTPANBURG RD, PROCEED STRAIGHTINTO BLOED ST, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES ST & RJGHT
INTO SCHEIDING ST, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN ST & LEFT INTO THE DAIRY MALL CENTRE TAXI RANK. THE
PURPOSE FOR DRIVING THROUGH THE STREETS IS TO OFFLOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111710 2) AM SITHOLE 7811150344086
1

4) LGPGP0120773 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 6995 TUMERIC STREET, LOTUS GARDENS,
TSHWANE, 0183 Zwanani Marabastad Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3801(1000JQ1001N400052233)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO BOHLALE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LEGONG
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI, TURN LEFT INTO BOHLALE STREET, PROCEED BACK TO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LOGNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN, AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
MIMOSA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS LADIUM, TURN RIGHT INTO M2 EAST, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VANDERWALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGOITER
AND PRCOCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM BELLE OMBRE/MAARABATAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGH INTO SCHURBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO M2 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MITCHELL STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET, TURN LEFT JOHAN AVENUE,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHNER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHZMTA3802(1001N41000JZ00052234)FROM BELLE OMBRE /MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN INTO RUIMTE
STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CHRIS HOUGAARD STREET, TRUN RIGHT SUSAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO THUINS VAN NIEKERK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO REDDENBURG STREET, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER WIEDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUIMTE STREET, LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R114, TURN LEFT R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN
LEFT INTO GULFOSS STREET, RIGHT INTO WIENDELA STREET, LEFT INTO BERENITIA STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO F. JORD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M24, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MAER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WANDERWALT STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3803(1001N41205MA00052235)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED LOAD AND OFF
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOTHRILL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SEDRICK STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BRADLEY STREET, TURN INTO CROSSLEY STREET, TURN LEFT KATZ STREET, LEFT INTO
PORTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BECKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BEDFORD STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORAY
RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM ROOIHUISKRAALTEMPORAY RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO R101, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO N14, PROCEED INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURGHT RIGHT INTO STRUBEN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VANDERWLT STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
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INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED
AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/ MARABASTAD TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804(1000JQ1001PY00052236)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER CENTURION TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO AKERBOOM
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO SAAMRAAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORAY TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804A1(1000JQ1001PY00052237)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
LOCHNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BARD STREET, LEFT R114, RIGHT INTO CHRIS HOGAARD STREET, LEFT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, TURN LESFT INTO
LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET AND ENTER THE CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGTH INTO WILLEM
BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHRIS HOUGARD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LET INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTSBOSCH MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KNOEPIESLANGTE K52 TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3805(1001N41001PA00052238)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND ENTER R101, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M10,
TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO K52, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3806(1001N41000K800052239)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROGER DYASON STREET, PROCEED INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK
POTGITIER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JAN WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES PIETORIOUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO M24, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3807(1001N41001KL00052240)FROM BELLE OMBER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOGAL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STREUBEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO M10, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO THEUNS VAN NIEKERK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ESCOURT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PANORAMA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUIKRAAL
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NAIL STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN ELLIS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO YELANDA STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRAAKFONTEIN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PANORAMA STREET,
PROCEED TO THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:

PROCEED WITH THE SAME ROUTE ON RETURN UNTIL R101, FROM THERE PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111712 2) LIMBA KHUSELO 5006165649080 3) 36 JOE SLOVO, LOTUS GARDENS, TSHWANE, 0152
7 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0135512 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.
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7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA

2

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 143



STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET, PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111715 2) KS MABITSELA 5606015964082 3) P 0 BOX 128, MAJANENG, HAMMANSKRAAL, 0402
7 SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0122695 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.11 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1(10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ10010600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P AND Y (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCKS AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111745 2) MB Mashilwane 7507015864082 3) 37174 Thobela Crescent Ext 22, Mamelodi East,
3 Tshwane, 0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0136305 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDNVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
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AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
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road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2 (1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3 (1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD \JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
6

156 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



GPTSHMATA1904(1000P01001IF00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
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INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
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AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES

7.2.1.8 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.9 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK

7.2 1 1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MAHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
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PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111749 2) AM NDEBELE 5807026022080
6

4) LGPGP0116482 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 53 BLOCK HH, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ1001Q600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P AND Y (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCK Y, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111737 2) MT BALOYI 6204105324083 3) 872 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
4 LENGANENG TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0158613 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), LEPHALALE SHOPRITE TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(LETA)1801(1001XR1001XS00056286)FROM BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOB MARE STREET, LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN /SKINNER
STREET, PROCEED AND ON RAMP INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED OFF RAMP AT R33 ROAD, OFF LOAD ONLY,
PROCEED INTO MABATLANE TOWN, OFF LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R517 ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R510 ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIKA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO LEPHALALE TAXI RANK. OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP
FROM LEPHALALE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOADTURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIKA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R510,TURN LEFT INTO R517,TURN LEFT INTO R33 ROADS, PROCEED INTO
MABATLANE TOWN OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ON RAMP INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFF
RAMP INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,OFF
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET/DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. BOSMAN STREET/ DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK (Origin), LEPHALALE SHOPRITE TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(LETA)1801.A1(1001XR1001XS00056287)FROM BOSMAN STREET/DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT
INTO JACOB MARE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO BOSMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD,PASS HAMMANSKRAAL,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
PASS BELA BELA,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO THABO MBEKI STREET IN MODIMOLLE,OFF LOAD AT MODIMOLLE
TAXI RANK TURN LEFT I NTO R33 ROAD,PASS MABATLANE,OFF LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MELKREVIER ROAD,
LEFT INTO R518 TO MARKIEN, RIGHT INTO MARKIEN TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD, BACK TO R518 TO
SHONGOANE VILLAGE OFFLOAD PROCEED TO LEPHALALE, TURN LEFT INTO R510, RIGHT INTO FOX
ORDINDAAL STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK STREET, RIGHT INTO SHOPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOAD
AND LOAD OR PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO R517,TURN RIGHT INTO R510, TURN LEFT INTO
PIKA STREET IN LEPHALALE,TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SHOPRITE (LEPHALALE)
TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD, AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL HAMMANSKRAAL, OFF LOAD AT
HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET AND
TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDIENG STREET,AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO THE BOSMAN DAIRY MALL TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Origin), Lephalale Shoprite (Lephalale Rural) (Destination) - GPGJMC
(LETA)1804A1(1000Z3520A0K10140013)FROM JOHANNESBURG KING GEORGE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN RIHGT INTO SMITH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN CHARLTON STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN
BETH-RAMS STREET. TURN LEFT AND JOIN BEZUIDENHOUT, PROCEED AND JOIN KITCHENER STREET,
PROCEED TO BROADWAY ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN R24 TO OR TAMBO AIRPORT, PROCEED AND JOIN R21
TO PRETORIA, OFF RAMP TO M87, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH, TURN RIGHT TO M57 TO OAKMOOR,
TURN LEFT TO M18, TURN LEFT INTO IMBISA STREET TO AOKMOOR TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD, BACK
TO M18, TURN LEFT INTO R57, TURN RIGHT INTO R562 TO TURN LE TO R21 TO PRETORIA, OFF RAMP AND
PROCEED TO JOIN N1 NORTH ,PROCEED TO R33 ROADS OFFLOAD , PROCEED INTO MABATLANE TOWN OFF
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R517 TURN RIGHT INTO R510, TURN LEFT INTO PIKA STREET IN
LEPHALALE, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SHOPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND
BACK TO R510, TURN RIGHT TO R572, TURN LEFT TO N11 PROCEED TO GROBLESBRIDGE TAXI RANK LOAD
AND OFFLOAD..
BACK THE SAME ROOUTE TO JOHANNESBURG

7.1.1.4. Johannesburg Taxi Rank (Origin), Lephalale Shoprite (Lephalale Rural) (Destination) -
GPGJMC(LETA)1804(1000Z3520A0K10140205)FROM JOHANNESBURG KING GEORGE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK
LOAD, TURN RIHGT INTO WOLMARANS STREET, ON RAMP INTO M1 NORTH, PROCEEED STRAIHGT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO FISSAGE STREET, TURN RIHGT INTO DF MALAN, PROCEED INTO M1
NORTH, TURN INTO VAN DER HOFF ROAD, THROUGH HERCULES R514 ROAD, PROCEED TO R511 ROAD TO
HENDRICK VERWOED AVE, IN BRITZ PROCEED TO R511 AND TURN RIHGT INTO R510 TO THABA ZIMBI OFF
LOAD AND BACK TO R510 TO LEPHALALE AND TURN LEFT INTO PIKA STREET, TURN RIHGT INTO HENDRICK
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SHORPRITE TAXI RANK OFFLOAD, BACK TO R510 TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON
MANDELA STREET TURN LEFT TO STEENBOKPAN, PROCEED AND RIHGT INTO STEENBOKPAN TAXI RANK
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO STOKPOORT OFFLOAD AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
AND OFFLOAD AT BRITZ TAXI RANK, PROCEED STRAIHGT AND OFFLOAD AT BOSMAN DAIRY TAXI RANK,
TURN LEFT INTO JACOB MARE, TURN LEFT TO M1 SOUTH TO JOHANNESBURG KING GEORGE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111736 2) MT NGOBENI 6101295411086 3) 5805 TEBOGO STREET, EXT 4, NELLMAPIUS, 0162
8 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0137740 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 22 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111741 2) FR MOLOTO 6409170702085 3) 549 EXT 11, MAMELODI EAST, TSHWANE, 0122
4 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0142699 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGEPHOMOLONG1EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET, PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
5
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER

7

190 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111739 2) PJ MTHIMONYE 5606185441085 3) 1325 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
0 Bazaar Pretoria Local and Long Distance Taxi

Association
4) LGPGP0120873 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Marble Hall (Marblehall) (Via Point 1), Marble Hall (Marblehall) (Destination) -
GPTSH(BPLALDTA)0303.1NP(10011F8201N610058112)0304 FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN LEFT
INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER THE CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO
BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED INTO R573 IN MHLANGA, TURN LEFT INTO
15 BATALION ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R573, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO MARBLE HALL TAXI RANK.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(BPLLDTA)0302(10011F10021800058454)FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND PASS BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, AT THE
ROBBOT TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT RD, PROCEED AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM, ENTER
BLOCK P, ENTER BLOCKY, R, X, W, S, T, V AND BLOCK KK, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN AT BLOCK T, DROP OFF
AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA MARABASTAD TAXI RANK. PICK UP ALL THE
WAY UP TO PRETORIA MARABASTAD TAXI RANK

ALTERNATIVELY:
FROM DF MALAN TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND PASS BLOCK XX, PROCEED AND
PASS BLOCK L, TURN RIGHT AT TOTAL GARAGE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK H, G, F, BB, GG. DROP
OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BLOCK JJ DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MABOPANE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(BPLLDTA)0304(10011F1001T900058456)FROM MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
MABOPANE HIGHWAY,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(BPLLDTA)0302(10011F10021800058454)FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO COWIE STREET, PROCEED AND PASS BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R566, AT THE
ROBBOT TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT RD, PROCEED AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM, ENTER
BLOCK P, ENTER BLOCKY, R, X, W, S, T, V AND BLOCK KK, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN AT BLOCK T, DROP OFF
AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO PRETORIA MARABASTAD TAXI RANK. PICK UP ALL THE
WAY UP TO PRETORIA MARABASTAD TAXI RANK

ALTERNATIVELY:
FROM DF MALAN TURN LEFT INTO MABOPANE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND PASS BLOCK XX, PROCEED AND
PASS BLOCK L, TURN RIGHT AT TOTAL GARAGE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK H, G, F, BB, GG. DROP
OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BLOCK JJ DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111737 2) MF MAGOLEGO 6106025793083 3) 7111 NELLMAPIUS, NELMAPIUS, PRETORIA, 0122
8 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO

4

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 195



STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.11 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO

3

196 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918 (1001MY1205O400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
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proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
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proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

10

202 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



1) AOGPGP0181064 2) SHERAAZ ISMAIL 7806015023081

4) LGPGP0120686 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 387 INDIGO STREET, LAUDIUM, PRETORIA, 0037
Laudium Local Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703A1(1000K51000JV00052259)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO
R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO JEAN
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STRAAT, PROCEED AND ENTER
CENTURION TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (GARSFONTEIN), TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON
ROAD), PROCEED TO JEAN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD, PROCEED INTO GERHAART STREET, TURN LEFT JEAN AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN INTO WIERDE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE

FROM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111528 2) FH SIKOSANA 6302025740089 3) 524 SAREL STREET, MOUNTAIN VIEW
2 HERCULES, TSHWANE, 0008 Laudium Local Taxi

Association
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 ( KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1705(1001QF1001PY00138273)FROM LAUDIUM MAIN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO 13TH AVENUE COETZEE ,TURN CAPREME STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO BARBABA COETZEE
,TURN LEFT INTO HOOF M26,TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO WIIEERDE STREET
M10,TURN RIGHT INTO R 101, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO M34,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JEAN AVENUE,DROP OFF AND LOAD INTO CENTURION TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Origin), Danville (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1706(136USG1205U800138275)FROM CORNER PRINSLOO STREET AND CHURCH STREET
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
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CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO D.F. MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ARTILLERY STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T. DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO THE HEIGHTS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
NORMAN EATON, PROCEED STRAIGHT ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY, TURN LEFT INTO
STRETCHEN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MARTIN HENDRIE STRET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MIKE DU TOUIT STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRASS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DEN BERG STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO FORT WEST DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ACREDIAN STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE : RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL VAN DEN BERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRAAS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO STRETCHEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET DROP OF
FAND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SHOPPING COMPLEX DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MORKEL STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO SYTZE STREET,
PHILLIP NEL PARK DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
STAAT ARTILLERY,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO REBECCA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO D.F.MALAN DRIVE,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART ROAD,/PAUL KRUGER STREET/ANDRIES STREET/PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU
TOIT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EMERALD (Laudium) (Origin), PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1704(136XVV7136USG00138284) LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK CORNER PRINSLOO & CHURCH STREET TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK FROM LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO EMERALD STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO 1St
AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO ROD
STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO INNER STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEF TINTO VAN
DALSEN STREET,TURN LEF INTO TRANS ORANGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVEN STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET DROP OFF ,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER STREET,PROCEED AND JOIN INTO
MITCHELL STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN TRANS ORANGE DRIVE,PROCEED STRAGHT AND URN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF
AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO 1st AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO EMERALD STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO 19th AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO BARBARA COETZEE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111673 2) MH SEPHEU 6002215581083 3) 6516 SEC R, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE, 0122
9 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0117347 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 211



GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111481 2) MS SEEPE 6804295604085 3) 14767 MAMELODI EAST, MAMELODI, TSHWANE,
5 0122 BOSEKA BOEJA TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GA - MASEMOLA TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(BBLDTA)0702(1001MY1001Z910056511)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED INTO WARDRIFT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED INTO MHLANGA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOTETI, PASS SIYABUSWA, TURN LEFT AND ENTER MARBLE HALL TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MATLALA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MASEMOLA VILLAGE
OFFLOAD AND LOAD

AND RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), JANE FURSE MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(BBLDTA)0703(1001MY1001ZA10056512)FROM DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED AND ENTER WARDRIFT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,TURN RIGHT
INTO DENNELTON ROAD,TURN LEFT GROBLERSDAL TOWN,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MONSTERLOSS
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEBO ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER PHOKWANE AND OFFLOAD AND
RETURN AND JOIN NEBO ROAD TO JANEFURSE TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), APEL MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(BBLDTA)0704(1001PF1001Z810056513)FROM BOSMAN MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JACOB MAERS STR, TURN LEFT INTO BEETRICE STREET, PROCEED INTO N4, TURN LEFT INTO
BRONKHOSPRUIT, PROCEED TO VERENA, DENNELTON TOWN, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER
GROBERSDAL, PROCEED TO MOTETEMA, AND ENTER TAFELKOP AND PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER
MONSTERLOSS, TURN LEFT VLEISBOOM, PROCEED TO PHOKWANE, PROCEED TO GLENCOWIE, RIVERSIDE
ENTER JANEFURSE TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111569 2) M.0 SITHUKUZE 4410155440081 3) 1 BARILLA CRESCENT, LOTUS GARDEN,
3 PRETORIA, 0008 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners

Association
4) LGPGP0113922 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000J51000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111702 2) PM PHOKANOKA 3001095190083 3) 266 BLOCK K, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
4 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0113699 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD

1

218 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.6. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.7. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.8. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET, PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1 1 1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111703 2) TK BALOYI 7409156229086 3) 685 BLOCK T, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
2 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0126833 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET, PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111566 2) M.G MNGUNI 4907010711085 3) 498 BLOCK AA, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
7 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0112366 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111566 2) PT KUMAKO 7205056460080
0

4) LGPGP0110206 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 26440 MAMELODI EAST, EXTENSION 8, RETHABILE,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDNVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111561 2) M OLIFANT 6006050570085 3) PO BOX 29011, SUNNYSIDE, PRETORIA, 0132
9 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0111197 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET, PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111654 2) AM SERAKOANA 7501170508089 3) 173 BOSBOK STREET, KWAGGASRAND,
2 KWAGGASRAND, 0183 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi

Owners Association
4) LGPGP0113310 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 16 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET, PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE A1:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET, PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111718 2) KJ KGAFE 6010165546089
6

4) LGPGP0133575 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 7373 SECTIION V, MAMELODI WEST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
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AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
3
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GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.
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7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D10010600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
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VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5 \RDP \LUSAKA \EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.
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7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
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TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
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LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD \JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/VVONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
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- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
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SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
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JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0111677 2) J.Z MAHLANGO 4310265279082 3) P.0 BOX 16106, LYTTELTON MANOR, CENTURION,
1 0157 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY
BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111657 2) Shonisani Justice Sekokotla
7 8011285584081

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 31HIENA STREET, THERESPARK PRETORIA
NORTH, TSWANE, 0152 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDPIUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cul linen (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0181064 2) SHERAAZ ISMAIL 7806015023081

4) LGPGP0120686 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 387 INDIGO STREET, LAUDIUM, PRETORIA, 0037
Laudium Local Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
s.

FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,-TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 ( KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703A1(1000K51000JV00052259)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO
R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO M34 ( LITTLETON ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO JEAN
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGIjT INTO SUID STRAAT, PROCEED AND ENTER
CENTURION TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (GARSFONTEIN), TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON
ROAD), PROCEED TO JEAN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD, PROCEED INTO GERHAART STREET, TURN LEFT JEAN AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN INTO WIERDE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A4(100OPP1001MX00052151)ALTERNATIVE A4:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO END STREET, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET,
PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE
ROUTE ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VEN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT
AND CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED INTO PRETORIA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A5(100OPP1001MX00052152)ALTERNATIVE A5:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU
TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED
TO THE BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT AND
CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR STREET TURN RIGHT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A6(100OPP1001MX00052153)ALTERNATIVE A6:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL
BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FRATAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK
STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

7.1.1.8. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A7(100OPP1001MX00052154)ALTERNATIVE A7:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL
BRINK ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES , TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PICK AT CNR VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT AT CORNER SWART STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STROMVOEL WEG, TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A8(100OPP1001MX00052155)ALTERNATIVE A8:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R
SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KILNERTON STREET, PROCEED INTO C.R SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STRORMVOEL ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A9(100OPP1001MX00052156)ALTERNATIVE A9:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R
SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HAMILTON STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS, TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT AND CHURCH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STROMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MANI TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0902(100OPP1000MV00052157)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO N1 HIGHWAY, OFFRAMP INTO ZAMBEZI DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
WARMBATHS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD, PROCEED INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK.
DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA NORTH SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0903(100OPP1000MY00052158)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DERDEPOORT ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WARMBATHS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, TURN
LEFT INTO WONDERBOOM ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE BEER ROAD, PROCEED TO
SHOPPING CENTER. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELMAPIUS STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0904(100OPP1001PC00052159)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER
BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111665 2) CP MARAIS 7107195263088 3) 46 END STREET, CULLINAN, TSHWANE, 1000
5 EERSTERUST TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901(100OPP10010L00052147)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET AND CONTINUE ON
THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO EERSTERUST.
(PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.2. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A1(100OPP1001MX00052148)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET,
PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET AND CONTINUE ON
THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO EERSTERUST.
(PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.3. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A2(100OPP1001MX00052149)ALTERNATIVE A2:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
END STREET, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO
THE BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PETROLEUM STREET, PROCEED OVER THE BRIDGE, ENTER THE
EERSTERUST TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A3(100OPP1001MX00052150)ALTERNATIVE: A3
FROM EESTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED TO WATERMEYER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CASSONIA ROAD, PROCEED TO
PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO CASSONIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED TO WATLOO STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO PETROLEUM STREET, PROCEED OVER THE BRIDGE TO EESTERUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF
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AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A4(100OPP1001MX00052151)ALTERNATIVE A4:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO END STREET, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET,
PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE
ROUTE ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VEN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT
AND CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED INTO PRETORIA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A5(100OPP1001MX00052152)ALTERNATIVE A5:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU
TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED
TO THE BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT AND
CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR STREET TURN RIGHT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.7. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A6(100OPP1001MX00052153)ALTERNATIVE A6:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL
BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE DRIVE, TURN LEFT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FRATAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK
STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

7.1.1.8. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A7(100OPP1001MX00052154)ALTERNATIVE A7:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL
BRINK ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES , TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PICK AT CNR VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT AT CORNER SWART STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STROMVOEL WEG, TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A8(100OPP1001MX00052155)ALTERNATIVE A8:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R
SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KILNERTON STREET, PROCEED INTO C.R SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STRORMVOEL ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A9(100OPP1001MX00052156)ALTERNATIVE A9:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R
SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HAMILTON STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS, TURN
RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DER WALT AND CHURCH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SOUTPANSBERG ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STROMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERUST MANI TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0902(100OPP1000MV00052157)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO N1 HIGHWAY, OFFRAMP INTO ZAMBEZI DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
WARMBATHS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD, PROCEED INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK.
DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA NORTH SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0903(100OPP1000MY00052158)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DERDEPOORT ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WARMBATHS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, TURN
LEFT INTO WONDERBOOM ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE BEER ROAD, PROCEED TO
SHOPPING CENTER. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELMAPIUS STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0904(100OPP1001PC00052159)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER
BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111657 2) Shonisani Justice Sekokotla
7 8011285584081

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 31HIENA STREET, THERESPARK PRETORIA
NORTH, TSWANE, 0152 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP

4

282 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND /ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,

TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0111677 2) J.Z MAHLANGO 4310265279082 3) P.O BOX 16106, LYTTELTON MANOR, CENTURION,
1 0157 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

1

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 289



RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY

BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1/KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD /TEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111673 2) P MAHLANGU 6406225548083 3) PO BOX 2706, HAMMANSKRAAL, PRETORIA, 0100
6 HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI ORGANISATION

4) LGPGP0115498 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401A2(1000NU1001K100051772)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A2
FROM TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED INTO KANANA, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO MOTSUMI BUSH
CAMP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON
ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO LAVENDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER OR MANSFIELD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT PRINSLOO
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT DU TOIT
STREET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAI PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET/MANSFIELD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURNLEFT INTO R101, OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOTSUMI BUSH CAMP
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT KANANA ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO JUBILEE ROAD,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA
CITY MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401A1(1000NU1001K100051773)ALTERNATIVE: Al
FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS RENS STREET,
PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED LOADING, PROCEED AND JOIN LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED INTO R101,
OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE
ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TEMBA CITY\
HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KEKANA GARDENS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01405(1000NU1204R300051774)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, PROCEED AND PASS MANDELA SETTLEMENT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO RUS DE VENTER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO KEKANA GARDENS FARM JR90, PORCEED TO
DEWITSKRAAL, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GERMISTON STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHHAT01406(1000NU1001MM10051775)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
HERMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R21,

FROM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111665 2) CP MARAIS 7107195263088 3) 46 END STREET, CULLINAN, TSHWANE, 1000
6 EERSTERUST TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901(100OPP10010L00052147)FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MOSAIC STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DYKOR STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET AND CONTINUE ON
THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO EERSTERUST.
(PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.2. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A1(100OPP1001MX00052148)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET,
PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET AND CONTINUE ON
THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO EERSTERUST.
(PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.3. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A2(100OPP1001MX00052149)ALTERNATIVE A2:
FROM EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE TO PETROLEUM STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
END STREET, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DE WALT STREET, PROCEED TO
THE BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PICK UP AT CORNER VAN DE WALT AND CHURCH STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PETROLEUM STREET, PROCEED OVER THE BRIDGE, ENTER THE
EERSTERUST TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. EERSTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEETA0901A3(100OPP1001MX00052150)ALTERNATIVE: A3
FROM EESTERUST MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED OVER BRIDGE INTO PETROLEUM ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED TO WATERMEYER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CASSONIA ROAD, PROCEED TO
PRETORIA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET PROCEED TO THE BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALL THE WAY

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO CASSONIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED TO WATLOO STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO PETROLEUM STREET, PROCEED OVER THE BRIDGE TO EESTERUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF
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PROCEED TO KALFONTEIN OLD ROAD, PROCEED TO KAALFONTEIN STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO
KEMPTON PARK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO R24, PROCEED TO GERMISTON STATION, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
LOAD ON RETURN ON ALL OFFLOADING POINTS ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MENLYN SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01403(1000NU1000M800051776)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/ TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS STREET, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALL PETROPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ATTURBURY ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER MENLYN SHOPPING MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MENLYN SHOPPING CENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY, TURN LEFT INTO
N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
R101, OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE
ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401(1000NU1001K100051777)FROM HAMMANSKRAAUTEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO
PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO
LAVENDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER OR MANSFIELD AVENUE, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT ANDRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT SCHEIDING
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN
STREET, TURN RIGHT BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN
TAXI RANK.OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD (R566), TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK IN HAMMANSKRAAL,
OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KUDUBE AVENUE, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO ENTER TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHHAT01402(1000NU1000PM00051778)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD ONLY, TURN
LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO R101,
DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS STREET, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALLL PETROPORT, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO KOOS DE LAREY ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO
EASTLYN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD ,TURN LEFT INTO
WATLOO ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD , TURN RIGHT
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INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO EASTLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT TOWARDS NI NORTH AND
LOAD, PROCEED INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALL PETROPORT, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOADING ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. HAMMANSKRAAL(TEMBA CITY/KOPANONG) (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01407(1000NU1001K100051779)FROM TEMBA CITY/HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT OR RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED
OFFLOADING AND LOADING, TURN LEFT KUDUBE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
WITH PAUL KRUGER STREET OR MANSFIELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD (R566), TURN LEFT INTO R101, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BON
ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
DOUGLASRENS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO
HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED OFFLOADING AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MABOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND ENTER HAMMANSKRAAUTEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111718 2) KJ KGAFE 6010165546089
6

4) LGPGP0133575 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 7373 SECTIION V, MAMELODI WEST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
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AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.
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7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD \JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
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VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 51RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.
8

302 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN

10

304 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGEMOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
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LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
14
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- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
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SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
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JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0111646 2) J.Z MAHLANGO 4310265279082 3) P.O BOX 16106, LYTTELTON MANOR, CENTURION,
7 0157 Centurion Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(CETA)0801(1001U91001MX00055073)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD,
PROCEED AND TUN LEFT INTO JEAN AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RABIE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO CANTONMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
NLEFT INTO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED WITH M18 TO PRETORIA, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO RAILWAY STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHEIDING STREET,OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEEDANND TUR NRIGHT INTO BOSMAN STREET, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLPOAD AND LOAD, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN LDFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO SCHIEDING STREET, LOAD, PROCEED BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI
RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE. ROUTE 'A' WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY BOUNDARIES OF CENTURION.

7.1.1.2. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PIERRE VAN RYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH (CETA)0802(1001UA1001UB00055076)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BELLE
OMBRE TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO BLOED STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET, LOAD, PROCEED WITH ANDRIES
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MINAAR, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO
SCHIEDING STREET, PROCED TO ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED TO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE/R21, PROCEED
TO MONUMENT PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRIJDOM DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KIRRIE KLAPPER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PIERRE VAN RYNEVELDT
SHOPPING CENTRE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NELMAPIUS DRIVE AND BACK WITH RYNEVELD
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DAN PIENAAR, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO KIRKNEST AND
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PINE DENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSH(CETA)0803(1001UA1001UC00055079)FROM MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TUR
NLEFT ITO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MINAAR STEET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ANDRIES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO M18, OFFLOAD AT FOUNTAIN, PROCEED TO BOTHA AVENUE, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO
DOREENKLOOF TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LAOD, PROCEED AND ENTER PINEDENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO MARABASTAD/ BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804(1001U91001UD00055082)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO GEHARD STREET,OFFLOAD AND LAOD, PROCEED TO STATION
ROAD,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEE AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0804-A1(1001U91001UD00055084)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LENCHEN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
WITH LENCHEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY, TURN LEDT INTO CLIFTEN STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER CENTURION STATION TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), R21 BUSINESS PARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0805(1001U91001UE00055086)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTH STREET, LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCED AND TUR NLEFT
INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, OFFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO IRENE STATION TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT WHILE OFFLOAD AND LOADING ONT THE
WAY, TURN LEFT INTO RYNEVELDT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO RYNEVELDT SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK BY TURNING LEFT INTO NELMAPIUS STREET, OFFLOADING AND LOADING ALL THE WAY

BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.7. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806(1001U91001QK00055091)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TUR NLEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 /KRUGERSDORP FREEWAY, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT.
12 & 13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0806.A1(1001U91001QK00055092)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AN LOAD, PROCEED TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH EXT. 12 &
13, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK WITH THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), HIGHVELD fTEKNOPARK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0807(1000KT1001UF00055093)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE, TURN RIHGT INTO JIHN VORSTER DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO 91 OAK AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, RETURN BACK WITH OAK AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO WITCH HEZEL AVENUE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO ECO SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), BRACKFONTEIN INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0808(1000KT1001UG00055094)FROM IRENE RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO M18, TURN RIGHT INTO NELMAPIUS DRIVE,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD
JOHANNESBURG ROAD,OFFLOAD ND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRACKFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTOLIVENHOUTBOSCH M36, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO CHECKERS
WAREHOUSE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK WITH THE SAME ROUTE, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS NELMAPIUS,
PROCEED TO GATEWAY INDUSTRIAL PARK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER IRENE
RAILWAY STATION TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(CETA)0809(1001U91001QL00055095)FROM CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOUTH EAST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICK VERWOED DRIVE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE AND
ROOIHUSKRAAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND ENTER WIERDA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOADA ND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK TO CENTURION CBD MAIN TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111718 2) KJ KGAFE 6010165546089
8

4) LGPGP0115701 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 7373 SECTIION V, MAMELODI WEST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
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TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
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Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD

5

318 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD \JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
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EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD

7 1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET. THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
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TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
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AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
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RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
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PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO

13

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 327



TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
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STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
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PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111700 2) AB MATHIBELA 7201250520084 3) 3139 PLATINUM STREET, NELLMAPIUS, PRETORIA,
6 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASILY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASILY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE -KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monsterloos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN

2
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LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

3
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1) AOGPGP0111661 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
4 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111661 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
4 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111661 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
9 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111674 2) NS MAHLANGU 5612045753081 3) 22 THUMBRAN STR, EERSTERUS, PTA, 0022
4 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0135080 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA

1
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MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK" (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

3

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 343



7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
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DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
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FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
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ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
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RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
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HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDNVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP.OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
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SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5 \RDP \LUSAKA \EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
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STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2 (1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

15

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 355



FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0111652 2) Shonisani Justice Sekokotla 3) 31HIENA STREET, THERESPARK PRETORIA
3 8011285584081 NORTH, TSWANE, 0152 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED

TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT UNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,

9
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

10
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1) AOGPGP0111661 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKAS1A, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
9 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111662 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
0 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111662 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
2 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE

1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111662 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
3 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .
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1) AOGPGP0111558 2) M.J MASOMBUKA 5505085574088 3) 329 KETJEN STREET, PRETORIA WEST,
1 TSHWANE, 0183 Laudium Local Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0113911 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 ( KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703A1(1000K51000JV00052259)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO
R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO JEAN
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STRAAT, PROCEED AND ENTER
CENTURION TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (GARSFONTEIN), TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON
ROAD), PROCEED TO JEAN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD, PROCEED INTO GERHAART STREET, TURN LEFT JEAN AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN INTO WIERDE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
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FROM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111557 2) VJ NDULI 8403185289087 3) 45 JAN COETZEE, JAN NIEMAND PARK, TSHWANE,
5 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0132837 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111704 2) KS MARISHANE 8003035772082 3) 5525 ABSALOM STR, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE,
8 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0153162 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 602 (29 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,

OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE -KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monster loos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTET! ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
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MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.
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GPG TSHW 601
1) AOGPGP0110255 2) Busang William Maubane 63050457740

7

4) LGPGP0137332 Amendment of Route
6)

P.O BOX 79313, MAMELODI EAST, PRETORIA, 0122
MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 8 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
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TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDM/ELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
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PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
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taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80)-join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
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MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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7.1.1.4 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.7. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.8. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.9. NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
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STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,

12

394 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
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AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
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BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111595 2) MR NZIMANDE 6602275212089 3) PO BOX 55101, ACARDIA, PTA, 0007 MAMELODI
9 AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0112772 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1 (1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO

4

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 403



GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111596 2) MR NZIMANDE 6602275212089 3) PO BOX 55101, ACARDIA, PTA, 0007 MAMELODI
0 AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0112768 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

1

408 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 51RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
5
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDNVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111597 2) B.J LEGONG 4906205433083
5

4) LGPGP0116498 Renewal of OL

3) 239 BLOCK JJ, SOSHANGUVE, SOSHANGUVE, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 10 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) -GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ1001Q600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
2

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 417



7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P ANDY (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCKS AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111597 2) B.J LEGONG 4906205433083
8

4) LGPGP0116496 Renewal of OL
6)

3) 239 BLOCK JJ, SOSHANGUVE, SOSHANGUVE, 0152
SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1 (10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ1001Q600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P AND Y (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111578 2) IP KGAGARA 5706135415088
4

4) LGPGP0114812 Renewal of OL
6)

3) PO BOX 46072, BELLE OMBRE, BELLE OMBRE,
0142 GAMOKONE STINKWATER HAMMANSKRAAL
TAXI ASSOCIATION.

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1201(10011F1001MW00052375)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHTI INTO D.F. MALAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO (ROSSLYN ROAD) R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO
HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO TEMBA CITY SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED RANK, OFFLOAD, RETURN BACK TO JUBILEE ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PASS HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 UNTIL
ROSSLYN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHURBART STREET, OFFLAOD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMULEN STREET , OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO VADERWALDT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
NO LOADING OF PASSENGERS ON RETURN TRIP AT HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK AND ON THE ROUTE IN
HAMMANSKRAAL.

7.1.1.2. BAZAAR MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAKAPANSTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1202(1000KN1000K700052377)FROM BAZAAR TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK R,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK V,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO MOTLE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SWARTDAM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
MAKAPANSTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO BAZAAR.

7.1.1.3. MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1201(10011F1001MW00054321)FROM MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHTI INTO D.F. MALAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO (ROSSLYN ROAD) R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO
HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO TEMBA CITY SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED RANK, OFFLOAD, RETURN BACK TO JUBILEE ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PASS HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK, PROCEED WITH R101 UNTIL
ROSSLYN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHURBART STREET, OFFLAOD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VERMULEN STREET , OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO VADERWALDT STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
NO LOADING OF PASSENGERS ON RETURN TRIP AT HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI RANK AND ON THE ROUTE IN
HAMMANSKRAAL.

7.1.1.4. BAZAAR MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAKAPANSTAD MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(GSHTA)1202(1001TA1001T400054323)FROM BAZAAR TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO SEVENTH
STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK R,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK V,OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO MOTLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO SWARTDAM, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
MAKAPANSTAD TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO BAZAAR.
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7.1.1.5. BLOED STREET TAXI RANK (Origin), STINKWATER (Destination) -
GPTSHGSHTA1203(1001051001T500054683)FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, INTO LEFT INTO ROSSLYN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN ROAD ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK R, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED TO F4, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOGOGELO,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO STINKWATER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO REFENTSE RDP
SETLEMENT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO DILOPYE SUURMAN SKAMPANENG, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO KANANA OFFLAOD AND LAOD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME WAY TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI I RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111695 2) M.S MABONA 7703125309080 3) 4408 SAAMROEP STR, EXTENSION 2, NELLMAPIUS,
0 0162 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0132414 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,...CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD., RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND

1

430 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111686 2) LS KOKO 7202026775085 3) PO BOX 8128, ATTERIDGEVILLE, PRETORIA, 0084
6 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111686 2) LS KOKO 7202026775085 3) PO BOX 8128, ATTERIDGEVILLE, PRETORIA, 0084
7 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111695 2) KS MARISHANE 8003035772082 3) 5525 ABSALOM STR, MAMELODI WEST, TSHWANE,
4 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0137507 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASILY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
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TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111696 2) JJ MTSWENI 6809165855089
1

4) LGPGP0115940 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 761 DYNAMITE PLACE NELLMAPIUS.X1,
SILVERTON, SILVERTON, 0162 MAMELODI
AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 9 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKANEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKENDM/ELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

6

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 445



7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111695 2) MJ MAKHAFOLA 5603015317080
7

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 199 BLOCK K PHOMOLONG, SAULSVILLE,
PRETORIA, 0125 Zwanani Marabastad Taxi
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3801(1000JQ1001N400052233)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO BOHLALE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LEGONG
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI, TURN LEFT INTO BOHLALE STREET, PROCEED BACK TO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LOGNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN, AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
MIMOSA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS LADIUM, TURN RIGHT INTO M2 EAST, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VANDERWALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGOITER
AND PRCOCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM BELLE OMBRE/MAARABATAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGH INTO SCHURBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO M2 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MITCHELL STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET, TURN LEFT JOHAN AVENUE,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHNER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHZMTA3802(1001N41000JZ00052234)FROM BELLE OMBRE /MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN INTO RUIMTE
STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CHRIS HOUGAARD STREET, TRUN RIGHT SUSAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO THUINS VAN NIEKERK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO REDDENBURG STREET, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER WIEDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUIMTE STREET, LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R114, TURN LEFT R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN
LEFT INTO GULFOSS STREET, RIGHT INTO WIENDELA STREET, LEFT INTO BERENITIA STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO F. JORD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M24, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MAER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WANDERWALT STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3803(1001N41205MA00052235)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED LOAD AND OFF
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOTHRILL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SEDRICK STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BRADLEY STREET, TURN INTO CROSSLEY STREET, TURN LEFT KATZ STREET, LEFT INTO
PORTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BECKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BEDFORD STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORAY
RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD..

RETURN TRIP:
FROM ROOIHUISKRAALTEMPORAY RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO R101, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO N14, PROCEED INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURGHT RIGHT INTO STRUBEN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VANDERWLT STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
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INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED
AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/ MARABASTAD TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804(1000JQ1001PY00052236)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER CENTURION TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO AKERBOOM
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO SAAMRAAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORAY TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804A1(1000JQ1001PY00052237)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
LOCHNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BARD STREET, LEFT R114, RIGHT INTO CHRIS HOGAARD STREET, LEFT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, TURN LESFT INTO
LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET AND ENTER THE CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGTH INTO WILLEM
BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHRIS HOUGARD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LET INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTSBOSCH MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KNOEPIESLANGTE K52 TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3805(1001N41001PA00052238)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND ENTER R101, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M10,
TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO K52, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3806(1001N41000K800052239)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROGER DYASON STREET, PROCEED INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK
POTGITIER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JAN WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES PIETORIOUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO M24, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3807(1001N41001KL00052240)FROM BELLE OMBER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOGAL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STREUBEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO M10, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO THEUNS VAN NIEKERK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ESCOURT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PANORAMA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUIKRAAL
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NAIL STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN ELLIS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO YELANDA STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRAAKFONTEIN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PANORAMA STREET,
PROCEED TO THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:

PROCEED WITH THE SAME ROUTE ON RETURN UNTIL R101, FROM THERE PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111689 2) RT MOGOTSI 7609025584088
0

4) LGPGP0113294 Transfer of OL
6)

3) 931 SYTZEWIERDE, PRETORIA WEST, TSHWANE,
0183 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA /SOUTPAN /CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE1PHOMOLONG1EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET'DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111686 2) LS KOKO 7202026775085 3) PO BOX 8128, ATTERIDGEVILLE, PRETORIA, 0084
5 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.

3

460 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



1) AOGPGP0111686 2) LS KOKO 7202026775085 3) PO BOX 8128, ATTERIDGEVILLE, PRETORIA, 0084
3 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111686 2) JM MAHLANGU 6503145867088 3) 101 SUIKERBEKKIE STREET, JAN NIEMAND PARK,
0 PRETORIA, 0084 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

7.1.1.5. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GASFONTEIN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2302(1001RA1001U100055451)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
GLENWOOD, ROAD LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, JOIN JACQUELINE ROAD AND PROCEED TO GARSFONTEIN
EXTENSION 10 TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FARIE GLEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2303(1001RA1001UJO0055453)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, JOIN
PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTERBURY ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CLIFFENDALE ROAD, PROCEED TO OLD FARM
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OBERON STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY ROAD,
LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM DRIVE. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ATTEBURY ROAD. SAME ROUTE OPPOSITE TO BELLE-OMBRE
USING THE SAME ROUTE UP TO SKINNER STREET. PROCEED WITH SKINNER STREET AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.7. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2304(1001RA1001UK00055454)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO
PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH RISSIK STREET INTO WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO
CHARLES STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO FERHESEN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT BROOKLYN SQUARE,
JOIN WATERKLOOF ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DELY ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO LOIS STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO ROSSLYN STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN
RIGHT AT GEN-LOUIS BOTHA DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ISSISMUTS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED TO DELY ROAD, ENTER CONSTANTIA PARK TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,

FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE VIA VAN DER WALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED
STREET, PROCEED AND JOIN JERUSALEM STREET. PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET. TURN
LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. BELLE OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MORELETA PARK TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMEPTA2305(1001RA1001UL00055456)FROM BELLE-OMBRE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, JOIN
SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO TO PRINSLOO
STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RISSIK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD PROCEED TO
WALKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED TO CHARLES STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO ATTERBURY ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD AT MENLYN CENTRE, TURN RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WEKKER STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACQUES STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO RUBENSTEIN ROAD, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO GEN. LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO LOIS STREET, PROCEED INTO GARSFONTEIN ROAD TO MOOIKLOOF RIDGE, LOAD AND
OFF-LOAD.
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7.1.1.9. BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WILLOWS SHOPPING COMPLEX INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MEPTA)2301(1001R91001R300058565)FROM BELLE OMBRE STATION MAINTAXI RANK, LOAD; PROCEED
INTO PRINSLOO STREET SUB-RANK, PROCEED WITH PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN
STREET, JOIN PARK STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH PARK STREET INTO BURNETT STREET
OR TURN RIGHT INTO KIRKNESS STREET, LOAD AND OFF-LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD STREET, LOAD
AND OFF-LOAD, PROCEED WITH LYNWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VERMOOTEN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ROSSOUW STREET OR PROCEED STRAIGHT WITH LYNWOOD ROAD TO WAPADRAND.

THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO BELLE-OMBRE. USING SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT
STREET. PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET. PROCEED INTO JERUSALEM STREET. TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET; PROCEED INTO BELLE-OMBRE STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111682 2) AM NKOSI 5902035412081 3) 1033 BLOCK JJ, SOSHANGUVE, PRETORIA, 0152
9 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0113375 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111664 2) PC DIALE 7703106200084 3) 2968 KARABO STR, NELLMAPIUS, TSHWANE, 0162
0 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0110177 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
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MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
5

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 473



ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.
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1) AOGPGP0111663 2) DUMISA DAVID NKOSI
7

4) LGPGP0142325 Amendment of Route
6)

65042453530863) 241 DE BOULE VARD STREET, SILVERTON,
PRETORIA, 0472 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
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AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATIONNVONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
3

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 479



GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.
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7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into More leta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
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INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
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VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.
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7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD \B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cul linen (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
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TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11 \EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE \PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
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LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY10011F00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
14
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- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDVVYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
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SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
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JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0111662 2) WS SELLO 8007235460083 3) 1127 HEBRON VILLAGE, MABOPANE, TSHWANE,
1 0193 ERASMUS AKASIA TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0139307 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1101(1001Q610011Q00052225)FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN LEFT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERUSMUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TIRN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER
STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION, BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE
A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET,
PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.2. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1103(10011Q1001Q600052226)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET
RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION,
BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED
OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET, PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERUSMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. PICK UP
AND DROP OFF
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.3. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1102(10011Q1001N400052230)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
TURN LEFT INTO SEKOKO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT, PROCEED
THROUGH EXTENTIONS 2,3 & 4, TURN LEFT INTO M20. PROCEED STRAIGHT AND CROSS R566
INTERSECTION, PROCEED AND INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOOS DE LA REY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INOT BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BRITS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M35,
PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 2 AND 4, PROCEED INTO BLOCK TT, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO
M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP ALONG THE ROUTE:

ALTERNATIVE Al
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED TO ROSSLYN, TURN LEFT INTO

R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
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BETRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPANSBELZG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1104(10011Q1001PA00052231)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17 INTERSECTION, TURN RIGHT INTO AYANDA SCHOOL ROAD, PROCEED INTO
EXTENTIONS 8, 9 AND 10, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO
R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBAT STREET TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU
TOIT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO AYANDA
SCHOOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.
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1) AOGPGP0111569 2) FM RAMOSHABA 7806066572085 3) 03548 MAHUBE VALLEY, MAMELODI EXT 3,
5 PRETORIA, 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi

Association
4) LGPGP0155638 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSVVOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,...CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
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LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021000056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) -GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.1NP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.
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1) AOGPGP0111682 2) MP KGOBE 6003195752082 3) PO BOX 12713, ONDERSTEPOORT, TSHWANE,
6 0110 Belle Ombre Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0113342 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHBOTA0401(1000N11001MX00052251)FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE , PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE
ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE
, TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK Y, OFF LOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT, PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND
LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA TOWN, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET ,PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET PROCEED AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK. LOAD

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHBOTA0401A1(1000N11001MX00052252)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:

FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE ,

PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO
SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE , TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK
W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT,
PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET TURN RIGHT INTO SHUBART STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO VANDER-WALT STREET PROCEED INTO DU TOIT STREET TURN LEFT INTO BETRIX STREET
AND PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO DR SAVAGE ROAD ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK
TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.RUTURN THE SAME ROUTE.

RETURN
FROM MABOPANE STATION TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET
TURN RIGHT INTO TLHANTLHAHANE ROAD BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD ,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PROCEED
TO STATION ROAD JOIN BUITEKANT ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT TO COMMISIONER ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
TLHANTLHAHANE ROAD , TURN RIGHT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD , PROCEED
STRAIGHT TO COMMISIONER ROAD JOIN HIGH WAY(R80) TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD ,TURN LEFT
INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET
,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BETRIX STREETY STREET PROCEED INTO SOUTPAN ROAD TURN LEFT DR
SAVAGE ROAD AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD

7.1.1.3. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A2(1000N21001MX00052253)ALTERNATIVE B:
FROM MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, INTO MASHAMAITE ,
PROCEED INTO SOUPAN TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MANDELA ROAD, PROCEED TO
SOSHANGUVE SECTION V,TURN RIGHT INTO KUDUBE , TURN LEFT INT MANDELA ROAD ,PROCEED TO BLOCK
W,OFF LOAD AND LOAD,PROCEED TO BLOCK X, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BLOCK P,OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK MM, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO ONDERSTEPOORT,
PICK UP AND DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO R566 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET TURN RIGHT INTO SHUBART STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET TURN LEFT INTO
DU TOIT STREET, ENTER BLOOD STREET RETAIL MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
R80 AND PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST PROCEED STRAIGHT TO COLLEGE ROAD AND TURN RIGHT ,
PASS BLOCK L$M AND TURN LEFT COMMISINER STREET PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BUITERKANT STREET
TURN LEFT ENTER MABOPANE STATION. DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.4. MABOPANE STATION TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0401A3(1001Q11001MX00052290)ALTENATIVE C:
FROM MABOPANE STATION TURN RIGHT PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BUITEKANT STREET TURN LEFT INTO
COMMISIONER STREET TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE STREET PASS BLOCK M AND L TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST PROCEED TO M17 TURN LEFT INTO M20 PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PIT PRETORIUS TURN LEFT INTO PIET
REITENBACH ,TURN RIGHT INTO DORIN ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DANAN DE WET
NEL PROCEED TO PRETORIA NORTH ,TURN RIGHT AT THE ROBOT (R513) TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH
STREET ,TURN LEFT ON R13 ROAD PROCEED STRIGHT TO GERIT MARITZ ROAD INTO PAUL KRUGER
STREET, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT TO PRETORIA
TOWN, TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET ,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET PROCEED
AND ENTER PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.LOAD

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTES
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1) AOGPGP0111660 2) TJ SKHOSANA 5409305437087 3) HOUSE NO 157 ROAD, MARABASTAD, PRETORIA,
2 0122 Zwanani Marabastad Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0110241 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 12 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3801(1000J01001N400052233)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO BOHLALE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LEGONG
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI, TURN LEFT INTO BOHLALE STREET, PROCEED BACK TO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LOGNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN, AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
MIMOSA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS LADIUM, TURN RIGHT INTO M2 EAST, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VANDERWALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGOITER
AND PRCOCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM BELLE OMBRE/MAARABATAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGH INTO SCHURBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO M2 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MITCHELL STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET, TURN LEFT JOHAN AVENUE,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHNER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHZMTA3802(1001N41000JZ00052234)FROM BELLE OMBRE /MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN INTO RUIMTE
STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CHRIS HOUGAARD STREET, TRUN RIGHT SUSAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO THUINS VAN NIEKERK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO REDDENBURG STREET, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER WIEDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUIMTE STREET, LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R114, TURN LEFT R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN
LEFT INTO GULFOSS STREET, RIGHT INTO WIENDELA STREET, LEFT INTO BERENITIA STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO F. JORD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M24, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MAER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WANDERWALT STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3803(1001N41205MA00052235)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED LOAD AND OFF
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOTHRILL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SEDRICK STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BRADLEY STREET, TURN INTO CROSSLEY STREET, TURN LEFT KATZ STREET, LEFT INTO
PORTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BECKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BEDFORD STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORAY
RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM ROOIHUISKRAALTEMPORAY RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO R101, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO N14, PROCEED INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURGHT RIGHT INTO STRUBEN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VANDERWLT STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED

1

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 501



AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/ MARABASTAD TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804(1000K21001PY00052236)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER CENTURION TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO AKERBOOM
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO SAAMRAAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORAY TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804A1(1000JQ1001PY00052237)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
LOCHNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BARD STREET, LEFT R114, RIGHT INTO CHRIS HOGAARD STREET, LEFT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, TURN LESFT INTO
LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET AND ENTER THE CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGTH INTO WILLEM
BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHRIS HOUGARD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LET INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTSBOSCH MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KNOEPIESLANGTE K52 TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3805(1001N41001PA00052238)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND ENTER R101, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M10,
TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO K52, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3806(1001N41000K800052239)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROGER DYASON STREET, PROCEED INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK
POTGITIER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JAN WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES PIETORIOUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO M24, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHZMTA3807(1001N41001KL00052240)FROM BELLE OMBER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOGAL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STREUBEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO M10, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO THEUNS VAN NIEKERK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ESCOURT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PANORAMA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUIKRAAL
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NAIL STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN ELLIS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO YELANDA STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRAAKFONTEIN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PANORAMA STREET,
PROCEED TO THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
PROCEED WITH THE SAME ROUTE ON RETURN UNTIL R101, FROM THERE PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO

POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111557 2) SP MAKOBE 6903126051084 3) PO Box 79241, PO Rethabile, Tshwane, 0001
8 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN /CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
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STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO

3

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 505



MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA \EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
5
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ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
6
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GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
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PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,

TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
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proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0198610 2) MAR MAHLASE 5907075413089

4) LGPGP0111024 Transfer of OL
6)

3) PO BOX 768, CULLINAN, TSHWANE, 1000 REFILWE
CULLINAN TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PREMIER MINE HOSTEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3201(1001SQ1001SR00054053)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWACHT ROAD, PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO ONVERWAGHT, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWACHT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS MOTORS GERAGE, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED TO CULLINAN SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO R513 WEST, PROCEED TO PREMIER MINE HOSTEL,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO REFILWE TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RAYTON SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3202(1001SQ1001SS00054054)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, RIGHT INTO RUMO
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS MOTOR GERAGE, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R515 SOUTH, TURN LEFT INTO MAGALIESOORD ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO MAGALIESOORD REHABILITATION CENTER, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
R515 SOUTH, TURN LEFT INTO ZONDERWATER COLLEGE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO R515
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RAYTON PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK AND
TURN RIGHT ONTO R515, PROCEED AND INTO RAYTON SHOPPING CENTRE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ZONDERWATER HOSPITAL INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3203(1001SQ1001ST00054055)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R513 NORTH, TURN LEFT INTO TWEEFONTEIN ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
BYNESPOORT, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R513 EAST, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PREMIER MINE HOSTEL OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513, EAST, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS
MOTORS GERAGE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R515 SOUTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZONDERWATER HOSPITAL INFORMAIL TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD

BACK TO REFILWE USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RETHABISENG INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3204(1001SQ1001SU00054057)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED FOURWAYS MOTORS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R513 EAST, PROCEED STAIGHT AND CROSS OVER R568, PROCEED TO RETHABISENG
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
AND BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3205(1001SQ1001MY00054058)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED TO FOURWAY MOTORS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M8 (TSAMAYA ROAD), PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3206 (1001SV1001MY00054059)FROM CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R513 EAST, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS MOTOR, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN BACK INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED TO PREMIER MINE HOSTEL, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M8
WEST (TSAMAYA ROAD), OFF LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD
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RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. PREMIER MINE HOSTEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3207(1001SR1001MY00054060)FROM PREMIER MINE HOSTEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO M8 WEST (TSAMAYA ROAD), OFF LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHRECUTA3209(1001SV1001QQ10054061)FROM CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R513 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R568 SOUTH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD
AND USE THE SAME ROUTE BACK

7.1.1.9. CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), SPRINGS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3210(1001SW10010G10054062)FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER COLLEGE INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R51, PROCEED ACROSS
BAPSFONTEIN CROSSING, PROCEED AND PASS PETTIT TOWN, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO SPRINGS AND TURN
LEFT INTO R29, PROCEED UNDER RAILWAY BRIDGE AND TURN RIGHT INTO SPRINGS MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), BENONI STATION-LAKESIDE MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHRECUTA3211(1001SW1001SY10054063)FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER COLLEGE
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R51, PROCEED
ACROSS BAPSFONTEIN CROSSING, PROCEED AND PASS PETTIT TOWN, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO RYNFIELD,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO HEILDLEBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BENONI CENTRAL STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BENONI
STATION-LAKE SIDE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3213(1001SW1001SX00054064)FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND PASS RAYTON, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
N4 WEST, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED INTO
PRETORIA BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

AND RETURN BACK USING PAULKRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED INTO N4
EAST, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO R515 NORTH PROCEED TO CULLINAN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3213A1(1001SW1001SX00054065)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: Al
FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO R104 WEST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO DONKERHOEK SHOPPING CENTER,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS HANS STRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOE STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHEIDING STREE, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BOSMAN STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MARE STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND PASS SILVERTON, PROCEED TO AND CROSS HANS
STRIJDOM, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515, PROCEED UNTIL CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER
INFORMAL TAXI RANK.

OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111576 2) KF MAKOFANE 5101135560085 3) 10289 EXT 7, 14 AVENUE, ATTERIDGEVILLE, 0008
0 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0114977 Replacement of Vehicle 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1 (1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET, PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.
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7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
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STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHAIANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

3
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1) AOGPGP0111660 2) SG MASANGO 7201035602082 3) 23 FOKU 491 WALKER STREET, MUCKLENEUK,
6 TSHWANE, 0002 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111661 2) FR MAHLANGU 5310080679085 3) 164 BLOCK AA, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0001
0 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO MW (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111661 2) FR MAHLANGU 5310080679085 3) 164 BLOCK AA, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0001
3 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE

1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111660 2) SG MASANGO 7201035602082 3) 23 FOKU 491 WALKER STREET, MUCKLENEUK,
8 TSHWANE, 0002 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111660 2) SG MASANGO 7201035602082 3) 23 FOKU 491 WALKER STREET, MUCKLENEUK,
7 TSHWANE, 0002 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111660 2) SG MASANGO 7201035602082 3) 23 FOKU 491 WALKER STREET, MUCKLENEUK,
9 TSHWANE, 0002 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE

1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111576 2) GF VUMA 8103036326084
3

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 26 BALELAIKE STREET, PROCLAIMATION HILL,
PRETORIA, 0183 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET, ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET, DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI

1
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2
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GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET, RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

3
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1) AOGPGP0111636 2) RAIKANE MICHAEL MONTSHO 3) 2935 TEMBA UNIT 2, TEMBA, TEMBA, 0407
7 5910225347082 HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI ORGANISATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401A2(1000NU1001K100051772)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A2
FROM TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED INTO KANANA, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO MOTSUMI BUSH
CAMP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON
ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO LAVENDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER OR MANSFIELD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT PRINSLOO
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT DU TOIT
STREET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAI PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET/MANSFIELD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURNLEFT INTO R101, OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOTSUMI BUSH CAMP
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT KANANA ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO JUBILEE ROAD,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA
CITY MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401A1(1000NU1001K100051773)ALTERNATIVE: Al
FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS RENS STREET,
PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED LOADING, PROCEED AND JOIN LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED INTO R101,
OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE
ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TEMBA CITY\
HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KEKANA GARDENS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01405(1000NU1204R300051774)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, PROCEED AND PASS MANDELA SETTLEMENT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO RUS DE VENTER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO KEKANA GARDENS FARM JR90, PORCEED TO
DEWITSKRAAL, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GERMISTON STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHHAT01406(1000NU1001MM10051775)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
HERMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R21,
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PROCEED TO KALFONTEIN OLD ROAD, PROCEED TO KAALFONTEIN STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO
KEMPTON PARK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO R24, PROCEED TO GERMISTON STATION, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
LOAD ON RETURN ON ALL OFFLOADING POINTS ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MENLYN SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01403(1000NU1000M800051776)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/ TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS STREET, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALL PETROPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ATTURBURY ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER MENLYN SHOPPING MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MENLYN SHOPPING CENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY, TURN LEFT INTO
N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
R101, OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE
ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401(1000NU1001K100051777)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO
PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO
LAVENDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER OR MANSFIELD AVENUE, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT ANDRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT SCHEIDING
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN
STREET, TURN RIGHT BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN
TAXI RANK.OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD (R566), TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK IN HAMMANSKRAAL,
OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KUDUBE AVENUE, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO ENTER TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHHAT01402(1000NU1000PM00051778)FROM HAMMANSKRAAUTEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD ONLY, TURN
LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO R101,
DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS STREET, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALLL PETROPORT, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO KOOS DE LAREY ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO
EASTLYN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD ,TURN LEFT INTO
WATLOO ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD , TURN RIGHT
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INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO EASTLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT TOWARDS NI NORTH AND
LOAD, PROCEED INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALL PETROPORT, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOADING ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. HAMMANSKRAAL(TEMBA CITY/KOPANONG) (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01407(1000NU1001K100051779)FROM TEMBA CITY/HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT OR RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED
OFFLOADING AND LOADING, TURN LEFT KUDUBE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
WITH PAUL KRUGER STREET OR MANSFIELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD (R566), TURN LEFT INTO R101, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BON
ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
DOUGLASRENS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO
HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED OFFLOADING AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MABOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND ENTER HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111548 2) J.D MAHLANGU 7012165598085 3) 329 KETJEN STREEET, PRETORIA WEST,
0 TSHWANE, 0183 Laudium Local Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
( KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1705(1001QF1001PY00138273)FROM LAUDIUM MAIN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO 13TH AVENUE COETZEE ,TURN CAPREME STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO BARBABA COETZEE
,TURN LEFT INTO HOOF M26,TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO WIIEERDE STREET
M10,TURN RIGHT INTO R 101, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO M34,DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JEAN AVENUE,DROP OFF AND LOAD INTO CENTURION TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Origin), Danville (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1706(136USG1205U800138275)FROM CORNER PRINSLOO STREET AND CHURCH STREET
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO D.F. MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ARTILLERY STREET,TURN RIGHT
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INTO T.U.T. DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO STMT ARTILLERY ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO THE HEIGHTS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
NORMAN EATON, PROCEED STRAIGHT ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY, TURN LEFT INTO
STRETCHEN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MARTIN HENDRIE STRET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MIKE DU TOUIT STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRASS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DEN BERG STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO FORT WEST DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ACREDIAN STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE : RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL VAN DEN BERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRAAS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO STRETCHEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET DROP OF
FAND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SHOPPING COMPLEX DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MORKEL STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO SYTZE STREET,
PHILLIP NEL PARK DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN STMT ARTILLERY ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
STMT ARTILLERY,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO REBECCA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO D.F.MALAN DRIVE,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART ROAD,/PAUL KRUGER STREET/ANDRIES STREET/PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU
TOIT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EMERALD (Laudium) (Origin), PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1704(136XVV7136USG00138284) LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK CORNER PRINSLOO & CHURCH STREET TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK FROM LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO EMERALD STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO 1St
AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO ROD
STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO INNER STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEF TINTO VAN
DALSEN STREET,TURN LEF INTO TRANS ORANGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVEN STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET DROP OFF ,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER STREET,PROCEED AND JOIN INTO
MITCHELL STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN TRANS ORANGE DRIVE,PROCEED STRAGHT AND URN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF
AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO 1st AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO EMERALD STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO 19th AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO BARBARA COETZEE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111601 2) SK MALUMEDZHA 6910295755080 3) 2802 EXTENSION M, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE,
0 0152 SOSHANGUVE LOCAL & LONG DISTANCE

TAXI ASSOCIATION
4) LGPGP0116459 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501(10010K10020W00056661)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROUTE, PROCEED STRAIGHT, TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE
ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN
BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK
LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A1(10010K10020W00056663)ALTERNATIVE :Al

FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOCK AA, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO NYATHIKAZI ROAD. DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO F WEST ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD OFFICE ROAD, AT 3 WAY STOP TURN LEFT INTO
TOTAL GARAGE ROAD BLOCK F, PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK F AND H, PROCEED STRAIGHT PASS
FALALA UNTIL ENGEN GARAGE, BLOCK CC. RETURN BACK LOADING AND OFFLOADING, TURN LEFT INTO
VILAKAZI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
TRANSFER, DROP OFF AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A3(1001KJ10020X00056672)ALTERNATIVE:3
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK K, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCK M, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED UNTIL SOSHANGUVE TSHWANE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL CIRCUIT OFFICE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM CIRUIT OFFICE, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL T.U.T MAIN GATE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V, PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN
RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK K, L AND M ENDING AT CIRCUIT OFFICE
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A4(1001KJ10020X00056674)ALTERNATIVE:A4
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK K (POWER STATION) PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK K, PROCEED AND PASS MASHIGO FUNERAL
UNDERTAKER, PROCEED TURN RIGHT AT KALALA SHOPPING CENTRE (HILTOP), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
T.JUNCTION AND TURN LEFT INTO T.U.T ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TOWARDS T.U.T MAIN GATE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK V V,
PROCEED WITHIN BLOCK V V, TURN RIGHT INTO PHILLIP ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND RETURN BACK TO RIERGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3502(1001KJ10010600056680)NO INFORMATION ON ARTA FORM
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS
COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20
(HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOFF
STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTERNBACH STREET, DROP OFF ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHTINTO HARDIE MULLER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
FRANCE DU TOIT STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED UNTIL BMW FACTORY, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO COR
DELFOS STREET, DROP OFF, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIC VAN ECK STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HILIUM STREET,
DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20 (ROSSLYN ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PIET
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PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
RETURN
FROM ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO M20
ROSSLYN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT M20 (HEBRON ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO M17, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3503(1001KJ10020Y00056685)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO FRED OTTO STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER AKASIA STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3504(1001KJ1001UM00056697)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND PASS COMMISIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO M20 (HEBRON ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20
(ROSSLYN ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DE-WAAL
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN LAAN STREEET, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
REGINALD LAAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DALE LAAN, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AKASIA
MUNICIPALITY OFFICES, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3510(1001KJ10021100056710)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOCK IA TO FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK LL AND GG,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK HH,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN:
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK HH, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LERATO BOTTLE STORE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.9. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3501.A2(10010K10020W00056711)ALTERNATIVE :
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN LEFT AT GARDEN
CENTRE, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HALALA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO COLLEGE ROAD. PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL TRANSFER, DROP OFF
AND LOAD ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3508(10010K10020Z00056720)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUS
DEPOT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK NN, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGH-WAY, DROP OFF AND
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3509(10010K10021000056721)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO BLOCK IA AND FF, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK
LL AND GG, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BLOCK JJ, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOSHANGUVE APLA SECTION, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE
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7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3511(1001KJ10020W00056722)3511 FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO BUITERKANT STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO GARDEN CENTER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HALALA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEGE ROAD, PROCEED UNTIL TRANSFER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK F, G AND H. (TRANSFER) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512(1001KJ10020W00056726)FROM SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK BB, PROCEED ACROSS
FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED INTO BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT
CIRCLE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

3512.A1 ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE AU-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK P ANDY (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3513(1001KJ10021200056728)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCKY, LOAD, PROCEED INTO BLOCK P, TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK MM (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3514(1001KJ10021300056729)FROM SOSHANGUVE RETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT IN TO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK SS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BLOCKY, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT WITHIN BLOCKY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT AT INTERSECTION,
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK MM, DROP OFF AND LOAD WITHIN BLOCK MM.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE (OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY)

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK KK, R, S, X AND P (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3515(1001KJ10021400056731)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK KK, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
BETWEEEN BLOCKS AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK R AND X,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEEN BLOCK R AND P, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND CROSS SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK X (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3516(1001KJ10021500056733)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK KK,
OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK S
AND R, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER SOSHANGUVE BLOLCK X, PROCEED AND CIRCULATE WITHIN
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BLOCK X, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN WITH THE SAME ROUTE BACK TO RIETGAT TAXI RANK, OFFLOADING AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3517(1001KJ10021600056734)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED TO KK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD (M35), OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT AND
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK S AND R, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK S AND W,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK W, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK S AND W, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN S AND R, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASHAMAITE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.1 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK FF, GG AND PP (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3518(1001KJ10021700056735)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK FF AND
GG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND CHRIS- HANI, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK PP, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE CHRIS HANI (BLOCK PP), LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK HH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK HH AND JJ, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3519(1001KJ10021800056736)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL STOOTSKOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T AND V (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3520(1001KJ10021800056737)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK T, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD,

RETURN
ROM SOSHANGUVE BLOCK V, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BLOCKS W, R, X, Y, P, S , MM, OFFLOAD AND LOD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOUTPAN TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3521(1001KJ10021900056738)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASHAMAITE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL BLOCK DD CROSSROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK FF OUTLINE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HAMMANSKRAL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M35, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL SOUTPAN TRADING STORE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE SOUTPAN SECTION, PROCEED TO SOUTPAN
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:
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7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522(1001KJ10021A00056739)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER
GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED INTO GARANKUWA ZONE 16,
PROCEED TO RAMOGODU SECTION, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TAILUS STATION, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO HOSPITAL ROAD, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI HOSPITAL
MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), GA-RANKUWA GEORGE MUKHARI HOSPITAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A1(1001KJ10010N00056740)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO COMMISIONER STREET, PROCEED UNTIL WALTER GARAGE, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK A AND B,
PROCEED UNTIL OLD BUS TERMINUS, TURN LEFT AND PROCEED AND PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
LOVEDAY STREET AT TRAFFIC CIRCLE, TURN LEFT INTO MORULA SUN ROAD, PROCEED TO HEBRON ROAD,
DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OK SHOPPING CENTRE, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND JOIN GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO GEORGE
MOKHARI HOSPITAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), Ga-Rankuwa Hospital (Ga-Rankuwa) (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3522.A2(1001KJ1000MP00056741)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO GEORGE MOKHARI MAIN TAXI RANK ENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF
AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 10 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523(1001KJ10021B00056742)FROM REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT
SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED TO REFITLHILEPELE PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO COLLEN TAVERN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MADIBA PRIMARY SCHOOL, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS DITAUNG SECTION NEXT TO ZCC CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 3,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL M20 CROSS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOPANONG RAILWAY
STATION, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 4, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PHOMOLONG STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 5, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 9, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS
TUMISANG DAY CARE CENTRE, PROCEED TO BOIPELO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO KGETHEGO DAY CARE CENTRE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA PRIMARY SCHOOL,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO NEW SOUTH AFRICA HARDWARE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 2, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ITUMELENG PRIMARY
SCHOOL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SEKHIKHUNI STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN
M17, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 10, 12 AND 13 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A1(1001KJ10021C00056744)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK TT AND EXTENTION 1, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT IKNTO HEBRON
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 13 AND 12, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO EXTENTION 10, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KGETHEGO DAY
CARE CENTRE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO AYANDA DAY CARE CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE EXTENTION 1 (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3523.A2(1001KJ10021D00056745)ALTERNATIVE:
FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH
FIRST ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT AT FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED AND ENTER EXTENTION 1,
DROP OFF AND LOAD,
RETURN:
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FROM SOSHANGUVE EXTENSION 1, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO HEBRON ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.2 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3524(1001KJ1001U300056747)FROM RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BUITERKANT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO C.OMMISIONER STREET, OFF- RAMP INTO R566 (ROSSLYN ROAD),
TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM KRUYWAGEL ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DAAN
DEWAT NEL ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GERRIET MARITZ STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TO OK SHOPPING COMPLEX, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO
GERITZ MARITZ STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KOOS DELAREY STREET, OFFLAOD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL- DE BEER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UNTIL WONDERBOOOM
STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN:
FROM WONERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE-BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
KOOS DELAREY ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DAAN DE-WET NEL SREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WILLEM KRYWAGEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND JOIN R566, PROCEED AND ON RAMP LEFT ONTO R80, PROCED
INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITERKANT STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LAOD,

7.1.1.3 RIET-GAT TAXI RANK (MABOPANE) (Origin), SOSHANGUVE BLOCK NN (Destination) -
GPTSH(SOLLDTA)3512.A1(1001KJ10020Z00057152)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CARAVAN ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT BETWEEN BLOCK BB AND DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOCK DD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND MAKE A U-TURN AT END OF ROAD CIRCLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM BLOCK DD END OF ROAD CIRCLE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK DD AND BB, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MASHAMAITE GARAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO BUITERKANT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111595 2) ME SKHOSANA 7411185326081 3) 68817 BLOCK M, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
3 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0131916 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1 1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1 1 3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111547 2) CG Zungu 7003270591081 3) 32460 Nare Street Ext 12, Mamelodi East, Tshwane,
3 0122 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0136085 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
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PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monster loos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTETI ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
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RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
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DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Wa Idt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111529 2) B MAKHOBA 6209285311081
0

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) HOUSE NO 40486, EXTENSION 20, MAMELODI
EAST, 0102 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEEDAND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,

TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north-proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0110399 2) M.P MSIZA 6301025468089 3) 3278 EXT 3, MAHUBE VALLEY, MAMELODI, 0122
3 Mamelodi Local Long Distance Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0132429 Amendment of Route 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,...CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY ,AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.
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7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MACHIDING MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2006.1NP(1001MY10021Q00056755)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R573,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS KWA MHLANGA, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO DENILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MACHIDING ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MACHIDING MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KWANDEBELE - KWA MHLANGA MAIN TAXI RANK*
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2007.INP(1001MY10021R00056758)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KWA MHLANGA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), FALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2008.1NP(1001MY10021S00056759)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO R573, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO MOLOTO VILLAGE,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN INTO R568, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VALBANK ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO VALBANK MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2010.1NP(1001MY10020800056761)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET, PROCEED SILVERTON, PROCEED INTO PRETORIA STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHOSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLAOD AND LOAD,

RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Monster loos (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2011(1001MY520B5S10170127)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK VIA TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN
LEFT AT HANS STRYDJOM ROAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN R573 ROAD, TURN RIGHT AT MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT PAST
KWAMHLANGA, TURN RIGHT AT MOTET] ROAD PAST PHILADELPHIA HOSPITAL. TURN LEFT AT R25 ROAD,
PROCEED RIGHT AT R33 ROAD AND PROCEED PAST GROBLERSOAL THROUGH JAN VAN
RIEBECK STREET, TURN LEFT AT MOTETEMA ROAD, PROCEED PAST MOTETEMA, PROCEED PAST
TAFELKOP, TURN RIGHT AT R759 ROAD PROCEED AND GET INTO MONSERLUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD RETURN BACK TO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Origin), Akasia (Northern Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2012(1001KB1201GG00170129)MAMELODI TO WONDERPARK
FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK(MAHUBE) TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDJOM, TURN LEFT
INTO BAVIAANSPOORT WEG, PROCEED INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE, PROCEED PASS KOLONADE
SHOPPING COMPLEX OFFLOADING, PROCEED PASS SINOVILLE. OFFLOAD AND PROCEED PASS
WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD AND TURN LEFT INTO GERITZ MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE. OFFLOAD AND LOAD, RETURN BACK TO MAMELODI EAST (MAHUBE) TAXI RANK USING
THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
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MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001(1001MY1001R900056743)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY SHOPPING
CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED TO KILNER
PARK SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPANSBERG ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSWOOD SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
RIETEN DALE OLD AGE HOSPITAL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2001.A1(1001MY1001R900056746)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO WATLOO STATION,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EERSTERUS STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EASTLY
SHOPPING CENTER, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO C.R SWART AVENUE, PROCEED
INTO MICHEAL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO VILLERIA, DROP OFF AN DLOAD, PROCEED TO GEZINA, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HF VERWOERD 9TH AVENUE, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO HF VERWOERD HOSPITAL, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED TO PRINSLOO TAXI RANK, OFFLOA, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VOORTEKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STRET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD,... CONTINUE USING SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING TO BELLE OMBRE, ALL THE WAY BACK TO
DENNEBOOM STATIO MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2004(1001MY1001KB00056750)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO MAHUBE VALLEY , TURN RIGHT INTO BOKAMOSO
ROAD , OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON STREET , OFFLOAD AND
LOAD , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD , OFFLOADN AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY AND
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK , OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2005(1001MY1001KB00056751)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOVANE STREET , PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRYDOM STREET , PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR PETERSON , PROCEED AND PASS PHASE 5
SECTION , PROCEED TO SECTION 11 ,OFFLOAD AND LOAD , PROCEED TO SECTION EXTENTION 22 ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD AFTER TRAFFIC CIRCLE
MAKE A U-TURN INTO HECTOR PETERSON AND
RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Pretorius & Van Der Waldt (Pretorius & Van Der Waldt)
(Destination) - GPTSH(MALLDTA)2002(1001MY1000L800056748)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CHURCH
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
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RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA VAN DER WALT STREET INFORMAL TAXI, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET,... PROCEED USING THE
SAME ROUTE BACK TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAMELODI DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MALLDTA)2003(1001MY1001KB00056749)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK LOAD AND PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BUFFERZONE SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO IKAGENG SECTION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 6, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL
THE WAY, PROCEED TO EXTENTION 5, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE, FROM EXTENTION 5 TO DENNEBOOOM,
FROM EXTENTION FIVE LOAD, RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE, LOADING AND OFFLOADNG ALL THE WAY.
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1) AOGPGP0111569 2) M.0 SITHUKUZE 4410155440081 3) 1 BARILLA CRESCENT, LOTUS GARDEN,
1 PRETORIA, 0008 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners

Association
4) LGPGP0113917 Renewal of OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET, PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2

564 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111657 2) Shonisani Justice Sekokotla
2 8011285584081

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 31HIENA STREET, THERESPARK PRETORIA
NORTH, TSWANE, 0152 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED
TAXI ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM / MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE \MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011Q00052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) -GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
More leta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

10

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 575



1) AOGPGP0111454 2) SP MKONENI 7002275671088 3) ROOM 1, EAST LYN PLAZA, PRETORIA, 0186
9 Pretoria Plaza Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801(1001TZ1001U300054792)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MALGAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO
ROAD,PROCEED AND JOIN ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

DROP OFF AND LOAD ALL ALONG THE ROUTE:
RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801.A1(1001TZ1001TZ00054793)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED TO BABIANSPOORT PRISON, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KAMEELFONTEIN
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS ZAMBEZI, PROCEED INTO
BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD ("ROUND ROUTE)

7.1.1.3. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KAMEELDRIFT WALMAN CROSS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSH(PPTA)2802(1001TZ1001U000054794)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED PASS ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO ROODE PLAT DAM, PROCEED TO WALMAN CROSS
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (INFORMAL), DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WAVERLY 18 AVENUE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2803(1001U31001U100054795)FROM WONDERBOOM STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOUS TRIDCHARD STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MEYER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO 18 AVENUE, OFFLOAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2804(1001TZ1001U200054796)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DORMPOORT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR
SWANNEPOEL, TURN LEFT INTO AMANDER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMA STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VISVANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AMBEZI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BABIANSPOORT
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2805(1001TZ1001U300054797)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VIS VANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BESEM BESIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BRAAM PRETORIUS
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.RETURN USING THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Koedoespoort (Cresswell & Moreleta) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2806(1001TZ1000MJ00054798)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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DARLING STREET, PROCEED PASS STORMVOEL ROAD AND ENTER KOEDUSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO KOEDUSPOORT STATION TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

2
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1) AOGPGP0111454 2) VK MATHIBELA 7810095355082 3) ROOM 2 2ND FLOOR, EASTSIDE PLAZA, PRETORIA,
3 0186 Pretoria Plaza Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801(1001TZ1001U300054792)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MALGAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO
ROAD,PROCEED AND JOIN ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

DROP OFF AND LOAD ALL ALONG THE ROUTE:
RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801.A1(1001TZ1001TZ00054793)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED TO BABIANSPOORT PRISON, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KAMEELFONTEIN
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS ZAMBEZI, PROCEED INTO
BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD (*ROUND ROUTE)

7.1.1.3. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KAMEELDRIFT WALMAN CROSS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSH(PPTA)2802(1001TZ1001U000054794)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED PASS ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO ROODE PLAT DAM, PROCEED TO WALMAN CROSS
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (INFORMAL), DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WAVERLY 18 AVENUE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2803(1001U31001U100054795)FROM WONDERBOOM STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOUS TRIDCHARD STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MEYER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO 18 AVENUE, OFFLOAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2804(1001TZ1001U200054796)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DORMPOORT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR
SWANNEPOEL, TURN LEFT INTO AMANDER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMA STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VISVANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AMBEZI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BABIANSPOORT
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2805(1001TZ1001U300054797)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VIS VANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BESEM BESIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BRAAM PRETORIUS
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.RETURN USING THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Koedoespoort (Cresswell & Moreleta) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2806(1001TZ1000MJ00054798)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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DARLING STREET, PROCEED PASS STORMVOEL ROAD AND ENTER KOEDUSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO KOEDUSPOORT STATION TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111472 2) M.A SITHOLE 7106106079088 3) EASTSIDE PLAZA ROOM1, BAVIAANSPOORT,
6 EASTLYNN, 0186 Pretoria Plaza Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801(1001TZ1001U300054792)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MALGAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO
ROAD,PROCEED AND JOIN ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

DROP OFF AND LOAD ALL ALONG THE ROUTE:
RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801.A1(1001TZ1001TZ00054793)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED TO BABIANSPOORT PRISON, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KAMEELFONTEIN
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS ZAMBEZI, PROCEED INTO
BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD (*ROUND ROUTE)

7.1.1.3. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KAMEELDRIFT WALMAN CROSS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSH(PPTA)2802(1001TZ1001U000054794)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED PASS ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO ROODE PLAT DAM, PROCEED TO WALMAN CROSS
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (INFORMAL), DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WAVERLY 18 AVENUE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2803(1001U31001U100054795)FROM WONDERBOOM STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOUS TRIDCHARD STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MEYER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO 18 AVENUE, OFFLOAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2804(1001TZ1001U200054796)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DORMPOORT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR
SWANNEPOEL, TURN LEFT INTO AMANDER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMA STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VISVANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AMBEZI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BABIANSPOORT
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2805(1001TZ1001U300054797)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VIS VANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BESEM BESIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BRAAM PRETORIUS
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.RETURN USING THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Koedoespoort (Cresswell & More leta) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2806(1001TZ1000MJ00054798)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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DARLING STREET, PROCEED PASS STORMVOEL ROAD AND ENTER KOEDUSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO KOEDUSPOORT STATION TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111472 2) M.A SITHOLE 7106106079088 3) EASTSIDE PLAZA ROOM1, BAVIAANSPOORT,
1 EASTLYNN, 0186 Pretoria Plaza Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801(1001TZ1001U300054792)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MALGAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO
ROAD,PROCEED AND JOIN ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

DROP OFF AND LOAD ALL ALONG THE ROUTE
RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801.A1(1001TZ1001TZ00054793)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED TO BABIANSPOORT PRISON, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KAMEELFONTEIN
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS ZAMBEZI, PROCEED INTO
BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD ( *ROUND ROUTE)

7.1.1.3. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KAMEELDRIFT WALMAN CROSS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSH(PPTA)2802(1001TZ1001U000054794)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED PASS ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO ROODE PLAT DAM, PROCEED TO WALMAN CROSS
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (INFORMAL), DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WAVERLY 18 AVENUE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2803(1001U31001U100054795)FROM WONDERBOOM STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOUS TRIDCHARD STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MEYER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO 18 AVENUE, OFFLOAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2804(1001TZ1001U200054796)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DORMPOORT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR
SWANNEPOEL, TURN LEFT INTO AMANDER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMA STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VISVANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AMBEZI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BABIANSPOORT
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2805(1001TZ1001U300054797)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VIS VANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BESEM BESIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BRAAM PRETORIUS
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.RETURN USING THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Koedoespoort (Cresswell & Moreleta) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2806(1001TZ1000MJ00054798)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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DARLING STREET, PROCEED PASS STORMVOEL ROAD AND ENTER KOEDUSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO KOEDUSPOORT STATION TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111472 2) M.A SITHOLE 7106106079088 3) EASTSIDE PLAZA ROOM1, BAVIAANSPOORT,
4 EASTLYNN, 0186 Pretoria Plaza Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801(1001TZ1001U300054792)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
MALGAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO
ROAD,PROCEED AND JOIN ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER, PROCEED TO WONDERBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

DROP OFF AND LOAD ALL ALONG THE ROUTE:
RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2801.A1(1001TZ1001TZ00054793)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED TO BABIANSPOORT PRISON, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KAMEELFONTEIN
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS ZAMBEZI, PROCEED INTO
BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND
LOAD (*ROUND ROUTE)

7.1.1.3. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KAMEELDRIFT WALMAN CROSS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSH(PPTA)2802(1001TZ1001U000054794)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED PASS ZAMBEZI
ROAD, PROCEED INTO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED TO ROODE PLAT DAM, PROCEED TO WALMAN CROSS
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (INFORMAL), DROP OFF AND LOAD. RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WAVERLY 18 AVENUE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2803(1001U31001U100054795)FROM WONDERBOOM STATION TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOUS TRIDCHARD STREET,OFFLOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MEYER STREET, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO 18 AVENUE, OFFLOAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.5. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2804(1001TZ1001U200054796)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD,
TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DORMPOORT MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM DOORMPORT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO AIRPORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR
SWANNEPOEL, TURN LEFT INTO AMANDER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMA STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO VISVANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO AMBEZI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BABIANSPOORT
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DARLING STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI
RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2805(1001TZ1001U300054797)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
DARLING STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BABIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VIS VANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BESEM BESIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BRAAM PRETORIUS
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO WONDERBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.RETURN USING THE
SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Koedoespoort (Cresswell & Moreleta) (Destination) -
GPTSH(PPTA)2806(1001TZ1000MJ00054798)FROM EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
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DARLING STREET, PROCEED PASS STORMVOEL ROAD AND ENTER KOEDUSPOORT ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO KOEDUSPOORT STATION TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
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1) AOGPGP0111464 2) MB MATHIBELA 4905065433084 3) 976 BLOUKUPER STR, GARSFONTEIN, PRETORIA,
8 0042 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY1001IF00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY10011F00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP

4

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 589



OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) -GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

71.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

71.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

71.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0111464 2) MB MATHIBELA 4905065433084 3) 976 BLOUKUPER STR, GARSFONTEIN, PRETORIA,
7 0042 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI

ASSOCIATION
4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
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ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.9. NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALVVYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
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GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
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DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAKA\EXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
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OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/VVELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
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7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAL/KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL/MAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
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AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA1000Q210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,

TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM\MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
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Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on More leta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on More leta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street -join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1

Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.4 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
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kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.
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1) AOGPGP0111439 2) RW Monyai 5002145532082 3) 96 BLOCK LL, SOSHANGUVE, PTA, 0152
3 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCK S,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,
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1) AOGPGP0111598 2) ED MAHLANGU 9207065549083 3) 88 BLOCK FF, SAULSVILLE, PRETORIA, 0125
5 Zwanani Marabastad Taxi Association

4) LGPGP0130402 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3801(1000JQ1001N400052233)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK,LOAD, PROCEED TO BOHLALE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LEGONG
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO NALEDI, TURN LEFT INTO BOHLALE STREET, PROCEED BACK TO
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LOGNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JOHAN, AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO
MIMOSA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND PASS LADIUM, TURN RIGHT INTO M2 EAST, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VANDERWALT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
JERUSALEM STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGOITER
AND PRCOCEED INTO BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM BELLE OMBRE/MAARABATAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGH INTO SCHURBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO M2 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MITCHELL STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA STREET, TURN LEFT JOHAN AVENUE,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LOCHNER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, AND TURN RIGHT INTO R55,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHZMTA3802(1001N41000JZ00052234)FROM BELLE OMBRE /MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO R114, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN INTO RUIMTE
STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CHRIS HOUGAARD STREET, TRUN RIGHT SUSAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO THUINS VAN NIEKERK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO REDDENBURG STREET, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER WIEDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM WIERDAPARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RUIMTE STREET, LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R114, TURN LEFT R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN
LEFT INTO GULFOSS STREET, RIGHT INTO WIENDELA STREET, LEFT INTO BERENITIA STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO F. JORD STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M24, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MAER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
WANDERWALT STREET, OFF LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN
RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/MARABASTAD TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3803(1001N41205MA00052235)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED LOAD AND OFF
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOTHRILL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SEDRICK STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BRADLEY STREET, TURN INTO CROSSLEY STREET, TURN LEFT KATZ STREET, LEFT INTO
PORTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BECKER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BEDFORD STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO PANORAMA STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD , PROCEED STRAIGHT BACK TO ROOIHUISKRAAL TEMPORAY
RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM ROOIHUISKRAALTEMPORAY RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO KESTREL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HOFSANGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MARABOE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO R101, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHTAND TURN RIGHT INTO LITTLETEN ROAD,TURN LEFT
INTO N14, PROCEED INTO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED AND TURGHT RIGHT INTO STRUBEN STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO VANDERWLT STREET, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO JERUSALEM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INO POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED
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AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE/ MARABASTAD TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804(1000JQ1001PY00052236)FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO N14, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VORSTER DRIVE
OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER CENTURION TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP:
FROM CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO AKERBOOM
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO KRUGERSDORP HIGHWAY, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO SAAMRAAND STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORAY TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.5. OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHZMTA3804A1(1000JQ1001PY00052237)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:
FROM OLIVENHOUTBOSCH TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO
LOCHNER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BARD STREET, LEFT R114, RIGHT INTO CHRIS HOGAARD STREET, LEFT
INTO RUIMTE STREET, LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VERWOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, TURN LESFT INTO
LENCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH STREET AND ENTER THE CENTURION TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFF
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANCHEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTH
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGTH INTO WILLEM
BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RUIMTE STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO CHRIS HOUGARD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LET INTO SAAMRAND STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIVENHOUTSBOSCH MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KNOEPIESLANGTE K52 TEMPORARY RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3805(1001N41001PA00052238)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
AND ENTER INTO SCHUBERT STREET,PROCEED AND ENTER R101, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M10,
TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO MIMOSA, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO K52, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3806(1001N41000K800052239)FROM BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET,LOAD AND OFF LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SCHUBERT STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, TURN RIGHT
INTO ROGER DYASON STREET, PROCEED INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICK
POTGITIER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JAN WOLMARANS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TOBIAS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ALBERT STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES PIETORIOUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO M24, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER VOORTREKKERHOOGTE TEMPORARY TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD. RETURN USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHZMTA3807(1001N41001KL00052240)FROM BELLE OMBER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MOGAL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STREUBEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART STREET, PROCEED INTO R101, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO M10, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM BOTHA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R114, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUISKRAAL ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VERWOERD STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO THEUNS VAN NIEKERK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ESCOURT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PANORAMA STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ROOIHUIKRAAL
ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO UITSIG STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO NAIL STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN ELLIS STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO YELANDA STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BRAAKFONTEIN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PANORAMA STREET,
PROCEED TO THE REEDS INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
PROCEED WITH THE SAME ROUTE ON RETURN UNTIL R101, FROM THERE PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111581 2) VS APHANE 7209156170086 3) 4744 EXT3, REFILWE-CULLINAN, TSHWANE, 1000
4 REFILWE CULLINAN TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PREMIER MINE HOSTEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3201(1001SQ1001SR00054053)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWACHT ROAD, PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO ONVERWAGHT, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWACHT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS MOTORS GERAGE, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED TO CULLINAN SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO R513 WEST, PROCEED TO PREMIER MINE HOSTEL,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK TO REFILWE TAXI RANK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RAYTON SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3202(1001SQ1001SS00054054)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, RIGHT INTO RUMO
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS MOTOR GERAGE, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO R515 SOUTH, TURN LEFT INTO MAGALIESOORD ROAD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO MAGALIESOORD REHABILITATION CENTER, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
R515 SOUTH, TURN LEFT INTO ZONDERWATER COLLEGE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO R515
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RAYTON PICK N PAY, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK AND
TURN RIGHT ONTO R515, PROCEED AND INTO RAYTON SHOPPING CENTRE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.3. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ZONDERWATER HOSPITAL INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3203(1001SQ1001ST00054055)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK , LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R513 NORTH, TURN LEFT INTO TWEEFONTEIN ROAD,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
BYNESPOORT, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R513 EAST, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PREMIER MINE HOSTEL OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHOPPING
CENTRE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513, EAST, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS
MOTORS GERAGE, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R515 SOUTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZONDERWATER HOSPITAL INFORMAIL TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD

BACK TO REFILWE USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.4. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), RETHABISENG INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3204(1001SQ1001SU00054057)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED FOURWAYS MOTORS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R513 EAST, PROCEED STAIGHT AND CROSS OVER R568, PROCEED TO RETHABISENG
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
AND BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.5. REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3205(1001SQ1001MY00054058)FROM REFILWE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
RUMO DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R513 SOUTH, PROCEED TO FOURWAY MOTORS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M8 (TSAMAYA ROAD), PROCEED AND OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.6. CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3206 (1001SV1001MY00054059)FROM CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R513 EAST, PROCEED TO FOURWAYS MOTOR, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN BACK INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED TO PREMIER MINE HOSTEL, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M8
WEST (TSAMAYA ROAD), OFF LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD
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RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.7. PREMIER MINE HOSTEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3207(1001SR1001MY00054060)FROM PREMIER MINE HOSTEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R513 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M10 SOUTH, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO M8 WEST (TSAMAYA ROAD), OFF LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.8. CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHRECUTA3209(1001SV1001QQ10054061)FROM CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTER INFORMAL TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R513 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R568 SOUTH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO BRONKHORSPRUIT MAIN TAXI RANK,
OFF LOAD AND LOAD
AND USE THE SAME ROUTE BACK

7.1.1.9. CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), SPRINGS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHRECUTA3210(1001SW10010G10054062)FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER COLLEGE INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R51, PROCEED ACROSS
BAPSFONTEIN CROSSING, PROCEED AND PASS PETTIT TOWN, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO SPRINGS AND TURN
LEFT INTO R29, PROCEED UNDER RAILWAY BRIDGE AND TURN RIGHT INTO SPRINGS MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF
LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), BENONI STATION-LAKESIDE MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3211(1001SW1001SY10054063)FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER COLLEGE
INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R51, PROCEED
ACROSS BAPSFONTEIN CROSSING, PROCEED AND PASS PETTIT TOWN, OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO RYNFIELD,
OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO HEILDLEBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT TO BENONI CENTRAL STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BENONI
STATION-LAKE SIDE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3213(1001SW1001SX00054064)FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND PASS RAYTON, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
N4 WEST, PROCEED INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAULKRUGER STREET, PROCEED INTO
PRETORIA BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

AND RETURN BACK USING PAULKRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED INTO N4
EAST, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO R515 NORTH PROCEED TO CULLINAN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHRECUTA3213A1(1001SW1001SX00054065)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: Al
FROM CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER INFORMAL TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO R104 WEST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO DONKERHOEK SHOPPING CENTER,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS HANS STRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED TO SILVERTON, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOE STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIUS STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHEIDING STREE, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BOSMAN STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO JACOB MARE STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND PASS SILVERTON, PROCEED TO AND CROSS HANS
STRIJDOM, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R515, PROCEED UNTIL CULLINAN/ZONDERWATER
INFORMAL TAXI RANK.

OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111548 2) J.D MAHLANGU 7012165598085 3) 329 KETJEN STREEET, PRETORIA WEST,
1 TSHWANE, 0183 Laudium Local Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 ( KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703A1(1000K51000JV00052259)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO
R101 (OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD), TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO JEAN
AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STRAAT, PROCEED AND ENTER
CENTURION TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (GARSFONTEIN), TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT INTO M34 (LITTLETON
ROAD), PROCEED TO JEAN AVENUE, TURN RIGHT INTO LINCON STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD, PROCEED INTO GERHAART STREET, TURN LEFT JEAN AVENUE,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, TURN INTO WIERDE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE

1

612 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



FROM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

7.1.1.5. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1705(1001QF1001PY00138273)FROM LAUDIUM MAIN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO 13TH AVENUE COETZEE ,TURN CAPREME STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO BARBABA COETZEE
,TURN LEFT INTO HOOF M26,TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO WIIEERDE STREET
M10,TURN RIGHT INTO R 101, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO M34,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JEAN AVENUE,DROP OFF AND LOAD INTO CENTURION TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.6. PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Origin), Danville (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1706(136USG1205U800138275)FROM CORNER PRINSLOO STREET AND CHURCH STREET
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO D.F. MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ARTILLERY STREET,TURN RIGHT
INTO T.U.T. DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO THE HEIGHTS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
NORMAN EATON, PROCEED STRAIGHT ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY, TURN LEFT INTO
STRETCHEN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MARTIN HENDRIE STRET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MIKE DU TOUIT STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRASS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DEN BERG STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO FORT WEST DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ACREDIAN STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE : RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL VAN DEN BERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRAAS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO STRETCHEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET DROP OF
FAND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SHOPPING COMPLEX DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MORKEL STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO SYTZE STREET,
PHILLIP NEL PARK DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN STMT ARTILLERY ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
STMT ARTILLERY,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO REBECCA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO D.F.MALAN DRIVE,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART ROAD,/PAUL KRUGER STREET/ANDRIES STREET/PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU
TOIT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. EMERALD (Laudium) (Origin), PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1704(136XVV7136USG00138284) LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK CORNER PRINSLOO & CHURCH STREET TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK FROM LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO EMERALD STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO 1St
AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO ROD
STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO INNER STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEF TINTO VAN
DALSEN STREET,TURN LEF INTO TRANS ORANGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVEN STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET DROP OFF ,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER STREET,PROCEED AND JOIN INTO
MITCHELL STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN TRANS ORANGE DRIVE,PROCEED STRAGHT AND URN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF
AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO 1st AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO EMERALD STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO 19th AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO BARBARA COETZEE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111548 2) J.D MAHLANGU 7012165598085 3) 329 KETJEN STREEET, PRETORIA WEST,
2 TSHWANE, 0183 Laudium Local Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1701(1000K51001N400052254)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT
INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO STREET INFORMAL TAXI RANK. DROP OFF,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COWIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TUJRN RIGHT
INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, LOAD AT
CORNER CHURCH AND PRINSLOO, TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R55
(KWAGA ROAD), PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM/ERASMIA MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.2. LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK (Origin), LOTUS GARDEN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1702(1000K51205TX00052257)FROM LAUDIUM CBD TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN
RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT, TURN
RIGHT INTO BOOM, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO STAATSARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO T.U.T COLLEGE, DROP OFF
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STAAD STREET, TURN LEFT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MARTIN HENDRIK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DEN BERG, TURN LEFT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH, TURN RIGHT INTO ACRIDIAN STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO ANTHESIS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER LOTUS GARDENS TAXI RANK.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM LOTUS GARDENS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
STRACHAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MORKEL STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO SARTILERIE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD. TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNER STREET, TURN
LEFT INTO MICHEL STREET, AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHLLTA1703(1000K51000JV00052258)FROM ERASMIA/LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
R55 (KWAGA ROAD), TURN RIGHT INTO ELMAND STREET RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM SUNDERLLAND RIDGE ELMAND STREET TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO R55, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1705(1001QF1001PY00138273)FROM LAUDIUM MAIN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO 13TH AVENUE COETZEE ,TURN CAPREME STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO BARBABA COETZEE
,TURN LEFT INTO HOOF M26,TURN RIGHT INTO R55, DROP OF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO WIIEERDE STREET
M10,TURN RIGHT INTO R 101, OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO M34,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO JEAN AVENUE,DROP OFF AND LOAD INTO CENTURION TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD AND RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.5. PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Origin), Danville (Pretoria) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1706(136USG1205U800138275)FROM CORNER PRINSLOO STREET AND CHURCH STREET
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
CHURCH STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO D.F. MALAN DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO ARTILLERY STREET,TURN RIGHT
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INTO T.U.T. DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO THE HEIGHTS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
NORMAN EATON, PROCEED STRAIGHT ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY, TURN LEFT INTO
STRETCHEN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MARTIN HENDRIE STRET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MIKE DU TOUIT STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRASS DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DEN BERG STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO FORT WEST DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO ACREDIAN STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE : RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE UNTIL VAN DEN BERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CIRCLE
GRAAS STREET,TURN LEFT INTO STRETCHEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU PLESSIS STREET DROP OF
FAND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SHOPPING COMPLEX DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MORKEL STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO SYTZE STREET,
PHILLIP NEL PARK DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN STAAT ARTILLERY ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO
STAAT ARTILLERY,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO REBECCA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO D.F.MALAN DRIVE,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
SCHUBART ROAD,/PAUL KRUGER STREET/ANDRIES STREET/PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET, DROP OFF ,PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRIX
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO DU
TOIT STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. EMERALD (Laudium) (Origin), PRINSLOO (Pretoria CBD) (Destination) -
GPTSH(LLTA)1704(136XVV7136USG00138284) LAUDIUM SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK CORNER PRINSLOO & CHURCH STREET TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK FROM LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO EMERALD STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO 1St
AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO ROD
STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO INNER STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEF TINTO VAN
DALSEN STREET,TURN LEF INTO TRANS ORANGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO OLIVEN STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
SCHOEMAN STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET DROP OFF,TURN
LEFT INTO VERMEULEN STREET DROP OFF ,TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO CHURCH STREET,TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE: FROM PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT INTO VISAGIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHEIDING STREET DROP OFF,TURN RIGHT
INTO BOSMAN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO SKINNER STREET,PROCEED AND JOIN INTO
MITCHELL STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND JOIN TRANS ORANGE DRIVE,PROCEED STRAGHT AND URN LEFT INTO R55 DROP OFF
AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO 1st AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO EMERALD STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO 19th AVENUE,TURN LEFT INTO BARBARA COETZEE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO LAUDIUM
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111641 2) DF SUNGULA 5505295334083
8

4) LGPGP0115137 Amendment of Route
6)

3) 22227 EXTENSION 4, MAMELODI EAST, PRETORIA,
0122 MAMELODI AMALGAMATED TAXI
ASSOCIATION

5) 1 x 14 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.1.1.9. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND /ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

2

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 617



7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), Cullinan (Oak Ave & R513) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1930(1001QA10000210120460)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO
CULLINAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,AND
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.
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7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNILTON MAIN TAXI RANK* (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1933 (1001MY10020G00170533)FROM DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND
JOIN MOLOTO , PROCEED AND PASS MOLOTO VILLAGE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KWAMHLANGA
TAXI RANK, OFF LOAD AND RETURN BACK TO MOLOTO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
DENNILTON ROAD, PROCEED AND OFFF LOAD AT MOTHETSI SHOPPING CENTER, PHILADELPHIA
HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO VERINA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO DENNILTON TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), Gapamadi (Greater Groblersdal Rural) (Destination) -
GPSTH(MATA)1934 (1001MY52096L10170534)DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK. GA-GAPANE
MAIN TAXI RANK FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND JOIN STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 NORTH, OFFRAMP INTO
TZANEEN ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS PIETERSBURG, TURN RIGHT INTO SOLOMON DALE ROAD, PROCEED
AND PASS MOEKETSI RAILWAY STATION, JOIN DUIWELKLOOF ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO MODJADJI DRIVE ,
TURN LEFT INTO GA-KGAPANE MAIN TAXI RANK. OFF-LOAD AND LOAD.
RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM /MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1935(1001P91001KT00170561)ALTERNATIVE: From N1 turn left into Rigel Avenue, turn right into Rigel
Avenue proceed straight and turn left into Nepture street proceed and turn left into Orion street and turn right into
Muskejaad street proceed turn right into Cliff street proceed into Skilpal street proceed and turn left into Elephant street
proceed and turn left into Cliff street.
Proceed and off rand into Delmas Road turn right into Hans strydom proceed and join M10 Sunderland Ridge turn left
into Kruger Avenue turn right into Hofmeyer turn left into Botha Avenue proceed and turn right into M19 Cantonment
Road.
Proceed and join Rabie proceed and turn left into Jean Avenue proceed and turn right into Hendrick Verwoed Avenue.
Proceed and turn left into Embarkment road proceed and turn right into Gordon Hood and turn left into Heuwel Avenue
proceed and turn right into Mike Crawford street proceed into Centurion taxi rank.
RETURN ROUTE FROM CENTURION TO MAMELODI
Nellmapius to John Voster.
From Centurion main taxi rank proceed and turn right into South street proceed and turn right into Heuwel street proceed
and turn left into John Voster proceed and turn left into Nellmapius road proceed straight pass R21 proceed and turn left
into Delmas Road proceed and turn right into N1 north proceed and join N4 proceed and turn left into Water Meyer
proceed and join Watloo Road proceed and turn right into Tsamaya Road, proceed and turn right into Denneboom main
taxi rank.

7.1.1.1 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), EASTLYN PLAZA MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936(1000PH1001TZ00170565)From Silverton station on Moreleta street proceed straight towards west
turn right into Dykor street proceed straight, turn left into Stormvoel street proceed straight turn right into Malgas road and
turn left into East Lynn taxi rank. Drop off and load all the way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn right into Cresswell street proceed turn
left into koedoespoort street proceed straight into Baviaanspoort road and turn left into Malgas street and turn left into
East Lynn taxi tank. Drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Origin), Silverton (Old Pretoria Rd) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1937(1000PH1000PH00170570)FROM SILVERTON RAILWAY STATION TO AROUND SILVERTON
AREA
From Silverton station on Moreleta street towards west proceed straight turn left into Cresswell street proceed turn right
into Pretoria Road proceed straight turn left into Cussonia street proceed straight turn left into Onida street proceed join
Fakkel street proceed straight turn left into Moreleta street to Silverton station load and off load. Drop off and load all the
way.
B. From Silverton station on Moreleta street toward west into Dykor street proceed straight turn left into Pretoria street
proceed and turn right into Fakkel street proceed and turn left into President street proceed straight turn left into Van wyk
street proceed straight turn left into Jansmyn street proceed and turn right into Fountain street proceed turn left into
Moreleta street. Proceed up to Silverton station informal taxi rank, drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DE LA REY (Lyttleton Manor) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1938(1001P91372YD00170574)ALTERNATIVE
From Denneboom - Simon Ver Mooten turn left proceed - drop and load on corner Hans Strydom (M10) and R104
Bronkhorstpruit) proceed straight drop and load into Mooiplaas A.H. proceed into Pienaarspoort A.H. area drop and load
proceed and turn right on R515 (R25) Kempton park.
Proceed into Bapsfontein A.H. Road. Proceed drop & load in Donkerhoek A.H. area proceed drop/load in Boschkop A.H.
area proceed drop/load in Kanana informal settlement area.
Proceed and turn left into R25 drop/load on Rietfontein A.H. area proceed drop/load in Dorstfontein A.H. area proceed
drop/load in Vaalbank A.H. area. Proceed and turn left into Dela Ray street proceed turn right into Lamhan street informal
taxi rank.
Return the same route drop off and load all the way.
RETURN ROUTE
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From Onbekend informal taxi rank proceed straight on R25 Bronkhorstpruit Road proceed and pass corner M6 and R25
informal taxi rank proceed on R25 north and turn left into R515 (R25) proceed and turn left into R104 proceed and turn
right into Hans Strydom proceed into Mamelodi East taxi rank drop off and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SOSHANGUVE (SOSHANGUVE) (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1936A(1001QA1000MW00170899)From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi via Stormvoel Road into N1
High way join to Bakwena Platinum Road- join Mabopane High Way (R80) - join Commissioner Street- proceed and turn
right into Buitekant Street - proceed and turn left into Rietgat Taxi Rank and back to Mamelodi using the same route off
loading only.
From Rietgat Taxi rank in Soshanguve- turn right into Buitekant Street- proceed into Commissioner Street - join
Mabopane High Way (R80) join Bakwena Platinum Road join N1 High Way into Stormvoel Road turn right into
Denneboom Taxi rank off loading only and return back to Soshanguve using the same route.
ALTERNATIVE ROUTE
From Denneboom Taxi Rank in Mamelodi turn left into Stormvoel road, proceed with Stormvoel road, turn right into N1
Pietersburg High Way proceed and turn left into Walmanstal R163 road proceed and turn right into Hammanskraal R101
road, turn right into Rooival R101 road proceed and turn right into Soutpans M35 road, proceed and turn left into
Soshanguve road and turn right into Commissioner road proceed and turn right into Buitekant Street proceed and turn left
into Rietgat Taxi Rank in Soshanguve and return using the same route( back to denneboom taxi rank) in Mamelodi.

7.1.1.2 MAMELODI EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSH(MATA)1931A1(10024D1001Q600170903)From Mamelodi East informal Taxi Rank join Baviaan Road proceed
and turn left into Zambezi/ cullinan Road proceed, drop and load at Baviaanspoort, kameeldrift, Zambezi Shopping mall,
kolonade, Sinoville proceed and turn right into Lavender road, turn left into Onderstepoort, proceed and pass Akasia
proceed and join Brits Road proceed and join Rosslyn road proceed and turn left into Rosslyn Shopping Centre proceed
and turn left into Rosslyn Taxi Rank drop and load all the way.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAUKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
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STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY1001IF00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY10011F00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
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MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
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PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE/IKAGENG/PHOMOLONG/MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.

7.1.1.3 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGEWHOMOLONG \EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS \MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,
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RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
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AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.) Current List of Routes
7.2.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.2.1.1. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901(1001MY10010L00052037)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD,PROCEED TO WATLOO ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRINSLOO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO
PRETORIUS STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED
STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD. OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO VERMELEUN STREET, PROCEED INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN INTO ZASM STREET, TURN INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1919(1001MY10011000052099)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DELFY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO RUBEN STEIN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ERASMUS KLOOF TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, AND DROPPING OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920(1001MY1000MM00052112)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN
FROM SILVERLAKE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNWOOD ROAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN ZASAM STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.4. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA HYPERAMA (INFORMALTAXI RANK)
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1917(1001MY12050400052097)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
GLENWOOD ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO INGERSOL ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LOIS AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO
HYPERAMA SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE TO DENNEBOOM/ MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.5. DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WATERKLOOF VIA LYNWOOD ROAD (BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE) (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1918(1001MY12050400052098)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATER MEYER ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN LYNBURG STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GLENWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DUNCAN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO CROWN STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.6. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\KUBONE TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1914(1001MY138AP600052094)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,JOIN KUBONE
STREET,PROCEED INTO H.M PITJE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TSOMO STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED TO BALEBOGENG CENTRE,DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.7. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NEW ROAD\B3 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1915(1001MY13743Y00052095)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK LOAD,
TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,TURN RIGHT INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT
INTO SHABANGU STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASEHLE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO KUBONE
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN
FROM KUBONE STREET, PROCEED INTO MAKHUBELA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.8. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MAHUBE\EXT10\EXT17 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1912(1001MY1000NP00052081)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MALULEKE STREET, JOIN HANS
STRYDOM,TURN LEFT IN TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.2.1.9. DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SANDS\MASEKO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1913(1001MY138EEQ00052086)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN
RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR REBEIRO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
SHABANGU STREET, AND PROCEED PASS MASEKO SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND JOIN TSOMO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD PROCEED TO WATERKLOOF
STREET.THEN JOIN TSAMAYA ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD, THE PROCEED TO DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN
TAXI RANK,

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LION BRIDGE\MOTIMALENYORA\EXT 4 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1910(1001MY1001MY00052076)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PHIRI STREET
PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BROADWAY DRIVE
,PROCEED AND JOIN PHATUDI STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED NAD TURN
LEFT INTO THE DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PHASE 5\RDP\LUSAMEXT11\EXT 5 TEMPORARY ALLOACTED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1911(1001MY1205RN00052079)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI
RANK .TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SHILOBANE STREET DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HECTOR
PIETERSON DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BUFFERZONE /IKAGENG /PHOMOLONG /MAMELODI
EXTENSION 6 TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1908(1001MY1000GX00052074)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED INTO SERAPENG STREET, PASS MAMELODI DAY HOSPITAL PROCEED ,TURN
LEFT INTO MOTIMALENYORA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POLOMETSI
STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MOLOKOLOKO STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD ,PROCEED
TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND DRIVE,PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTES LOAD.
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7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SHELL GARAGE\PHOMOLONG\EXT 6 TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1909(1001MY1000GX00052075)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION
MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE PROCEED AND PASS HANS STRYDOM ROAD, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND CHANGE INTO
MOHWELERENG STREET PROCEED UP TO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN1:
FROM MAHWELERENG TURN LEFT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO HINTER LAND
DRIVE, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI
RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907(1000PN10010L00052072)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED TO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BEATRICE STREET, PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TO BLOED STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT PRINSLOO STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1907A1(1000PN10010L00052073)FROM NELLMIPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED ALWYN STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TRURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON OAKLAND ROAD,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO H.F.
VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEDD TO BLOED STREET
RANK OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, TURN
LEFT INOT VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO FRATES DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SILVERTON AUCKLAND ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRINSLOO TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1905(1000PN1000LT00052070)FROM NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED TO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED AND TUR
NLEFT IJNTO PRINSLOO STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VANDERWALT STREET, PROCEED TO BLOED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM
STREET, PROCEED INTO PRINSLOO STREET, AND ENTER PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRINSLOO STREET TEMPORARY TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO CHURCH
STREET,PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ALWYN STREET, AND ENTER
NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1906(1000PN10012J00052071)FROM NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO ALWYN
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO LESEDI STREET, PROCEED TO OLD PRETORIA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHIDING STREET,PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD,

RETURN BY TURNING RIGHT INTO JACOB MAREE STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, BACK
INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED TURN. LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD
PRETORIA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.1 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A4(1001MY1001IF00052052)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
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LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.1 NELLMAPIUS TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD\JERUSELEM TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1904(1000P010011F00052069)FROM NELLMAPIUS TOWNSHIP MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
TO ALWYN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM , TURN
RIGHT INTO N4 WEST ,PROCEED TO PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BOSMAN
STREET,PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOEDSTREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET,
PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET,PROCEED AND TURN RIGHTY INTO
ANDRIES STREET, PROCEED AND TUR NLEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED TO N2 EAST, PROCEED,
TURN HANS STRYDOM STREET, PROCEED AN D TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD , PROCEED AND
TURN ALWYN STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER NELLMAPIUS TOWN, OFFLAOD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A2(1001MY10011F00052045)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO
TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD,PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK, TURN LEFT INTO
CHAMBERLIAN ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL,
PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A3(1001MY1001IF00052051)FROM MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED INTO LEDWABA STREET, PROCEED
INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PASS DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, PROCEED TO
STORMVEOL ROAD, PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO
H.F VERWOED DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
BLOED STREET, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:

FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRINK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIBANDA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO LEDWABA STREET,
PROCEED INTO CROSS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903(1001MY10011F00052042)(A)
FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVEOL ROAD,
PROCEED TO MICHAEL BRINK STREET, TURN LEFT INTO D.F. MALAN, TURN RIGHT INTO H.F VERWOED
DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED TO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DR
SALVAGE STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO
FREDERIKA STREET, PROCEED AND STURN RIGHT INTO FRATES STREET, PROCED AND TURN LEFT INTO
MICHAEL BRIK, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD,
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PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MARABASTAD VIA GEZINA/SOUTPAN/CHAMBELIN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1903A1(1001MY1001IF00052044)FROM DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM JERUSALEM TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED TO DR SALVAGE,
PROCEED TO SOUTPAN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN, PROCEED INTO MICHAEL BRINK,
PROCEED TO STORMVOEL, PROCEED TO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD ALL THE WAY.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), NELLMAPIUS\EXT1,2,3,4 (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1916(1001MY1001P000052312)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK .TURN LEFT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD,JOIN SIMON VERMOOTEN ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO LOV DRIVE AVENUE INTO NELLMAPIUS. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTES.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1928(1001MY1001N100052122)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT
INTO TSAMAYA ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO STORMVOEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
NORTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT AT WALLMANSTHAL OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 NORTH, PROCEED
AND CROSS DOUGLAS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAALJKOPANONG
MAIN TAXI RANK.

FROM HAMMANSKRAAL KOPANONG MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, TURN LEFT TOWARDS WALLMANSTHAL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1
SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEUMAMELODI OFF RAMP, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET,
PROCEE INTO DENNEBOOM MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EKANGALA TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHMATA1929(1001MY1201D410052123)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BAVIAAN ROAD,PROCEED AND RIGHT INTO CULLINAN ROAD,
PROCEED AND PASS CULLINAN SHOPPING CENTRE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BRONKORSPRUIT
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO EKANGALA TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM \MAMELODI MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA CBD (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1901A1(1001MY10010L00052038)ALTERNATIVE 1.
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, PROCEED AND JOIN PRETORIUS STREET, COLBAYN,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HEMILTON ROAD, TURN RIGHT IN EASLYN STREET, PROCEED TO
SUNNYSIDE, JOIN SKINNER STREET, TURN RIGHT VAN DER WALT STRET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED TO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PRINSLOO
STREET, LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO N4 EAST,
TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BOSMAN STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1902(1001MY1001K100052041)FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIUS
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO DUNCAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PARK STREET, OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND PASS LOFTUS
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STADIUM, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET OFFLOAD PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BOSMAN STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE:

7.2.1.2 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932(1001MY1001MK10052126)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
JAN SMUTS OFF RAMP (R21) PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLIFANTSFONTEIN OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT
OLD KEMPTON PARK ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD KEMPTON PARK
DROP OFF ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO TEMBISA SOUTH ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET DROP OFF, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF
AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1932A1(1001MY1001MK10052127)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD,
PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER
MEYER ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED TURN LEFT
INTO BOTHA AVENUE, DROP OFF AT IRENE STATION, PROCEED AND JOIN IRENE ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
UNTIL AT OLIFANTS FONTEIN ROAD DROP OFF, PROCEED AND PASS TEMBISA HOSPITAL DROP OFF,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRIAN MAZIBUKO STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO TEMBISA OAKMOOR TAXI RANK
DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931(1001MY1000N800052124)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD TURN LEFT INTO M1 TO
PRETORIA PROCEED UPTO WONDERBOOM STATION DROP OFF AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO RACHEL DE
BEER STREET PROCEED PASS THERESA PARK DROP OFF, PROCEED ON RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED AND
JOIN BRITS ROAD, CROSS OVER (R80) MABOPANE HIGHWAY TURN RIGHT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN
RIGHT INTO WONDERPARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD, FROM WONDERPARK SHOPPING
CENTRE TURN LEFT INTO HEINRICH AVENUE TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
R80 MABOPANE HIGHWAY PROCEED UNTIL AT ROSSLYN OFF RAMP TURN LEFT INTO BRITS ROAD PROCEED
AND JOIN ROSSLYN ROAD INTO ROSSLYN SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD,

RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO WONDERBOOM STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI ROAD
PROCEED, PASS SINOVILLE, PASS KOLONADE PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH PROCEED AND
TURN LEFT INTO STORNVOEL / MAMELODI OFF RAMP PROCEED AND TURN LEFT STORMVOEL ROAD TURN
RIGHT INTO MASAKHANE ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM STATION
DROP OFF.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WONDERBOOM STATION/WONDERPARK/ROSSLYN
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1931A1(1001MY1000N900052125)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, INTO TSAMAYA ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN STORMVOEL PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO N1 TO
PIETERSBURG PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO ZAMBESI DRIVE PROCEED PASS KOLONADE, SINOVILLE PROCEED
AND TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT, PROCEED AND PASS AKASIA,
PROCEED AND JOIN BRITS ROAD PROCEED AND JOIN ROSSELYN ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
ROSSLYN TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), MIDRAND/ALEXANDRA/SANDTON CITY (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1927(1001MY1001K010052121)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
WATERMEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT N1 SOUTH,
PROCEED AND PASS CENTURION, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO BRAKFONTEIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD JOHANNESBURG ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R562 WEST, TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PLROCEED AND
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TURN LEFT INTO VODACOM BOULEVARD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN BACK INTO BOULEVARD ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO NOORDWYK LEYER ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NEW ROAD AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO OLD PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SUID STREET,
PROCEED INTO MIDRAND TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO SUID STREET, TURN LEFT INTO OLD
PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ALLENDALE ROAD, TURN LEFT MI SOUTH,
PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WOODMEAD ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WOODMEAD DRIVE,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATT AVENUE,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED INTO ALEXANDER MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO THIRD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA
MAIN ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M85 (ARTRIGHT DRIVE), PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KATHERINE AVENUE, TURN RIGHT SANDTON CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK USING SAME ROUTE.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CENTURION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1926(1001MY1001KT00052120)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED INTO WATERMEYER ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4 WEST, PROCEED ANDD TURN LEFT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND
OFFRAMP LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LENCHEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT
INTO SOUTH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN TRIP.
FROM CENTURION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTH STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO HEUEEL STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JOHN VOSTER DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO N4 EAST, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO WATERMEYER
ROAD, PROCEED AINTO WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ONBEKEND/WELBEKEND TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1924(1001MY1205UD00052118)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI
RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GARSFONTEIN
ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS PRETORIA EAST HOSPITAL DROP OFF AND LOAD, PASS
WOODLANDS BOULEVARD, MOOIKLOOF, RIETFONTIEN, GROOTFONTEIN, TIERPOORT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO R25 TO BRONKHORSPRUIT, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M6(LYNWOOD ROAD) DROP OFF AND
LOAD.
RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), BROOKLYN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHMATA1925(1001MY1000L300052119)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N4, TO PRETORIA, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO GORDON ROAD DROP
OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN DUNCAN ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED UPTO BROOKLYN
SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BROOKLYN SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED INTO DUNCAN STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNBURN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN WATLOO ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI
EAST TAXI RANK.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), ELARDUSPARK VIA MORELETA PARK TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1922(1001MY1205MT00052115)FROM
DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND
JOIN WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN WATER MEYER STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO CUSSONIA STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MEIRING
NAUDE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND CROSS LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
N1 SOUTH, PROCEED STRIAGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO DELMAS OFF RAMP, TURN RIGHT INTO ELARDUS
PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), WOODLOANDS/MORELETA EAST TEMPORARY ALLOCATED
TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHMATA1923(1001MY1205MW00052116)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST
TAXI RANK LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD,
PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN LEFT INTO
STELLENBERG AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO HANS STRYDOM ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLYMPUS DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND JOIN DEVILLE BOIS MARVIL DRIVE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS WOOD LANDS
BOULEVARD AND GOLF COURT DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO OLIVEWOOD CENTRE
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT UPTO ELARDUS PARK SHOPPING CENTRE DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.3 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), SILVERLAKE TEMORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1920A1(1001MY1000MM00052113)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED INTO MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO OLD PRETORIA ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO LIBERTAS ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO STELLENBERG ROAD
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS HANSDRIJDOM ROAD, PROCEED INTO TRADE CENTRE DROP
OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.2.1.4 DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK (Origin), CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHMATA1921(1001MY12050E00052114)FROM DENNEBOOM/MAMELODI EAST TAXI RANK
LOAD, PROCEED AND JOIN MASAKHANE ROAD, PROCEED AND JOIN SIMON VER MOOTEN ROAD DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO GENERAL LOUIS BOTHA AVENUE DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT
INTO ATTER BURY ROAD DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN RIGHT INTO WINDSOR DRIVE DROP OFF
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JAQUELINE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO SERENE STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ISIE SMUTS STREET
DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DUVERNOY STREET DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT INTO CONSTANTIA PARK TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN BACK THE SAME ROUTE, DROP OFF AND LOAD.
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1) AOGPGP0111638 2) M MAZIBUKO 6705285468086 3) 1233 BLOCK KK, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
3 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP0116849 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3

1

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 633



FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO WILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET, PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111631 2) MT LETSWALO 6805045841083 3) 1232 EXTENTION 1, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE,
4 0152 ERASMUS AKASIA TAXI ASSOCIATION

4) LGPGP0140128 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1101(1001Q610011Q00052225)FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD TURN LEFT INTO PIET
PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERUSMUS TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TIRN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN
RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER
STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION, BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE
A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET,
PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.2. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ROSSLYN MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1103(10011Q1001Q600052226)FROM ERASMUS TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO KITSHOF STREET, TURN LEFT INTO PIET
RAUTEMBACH STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO WILLIAM HOY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN DER BIJL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK
VAN ECK STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT ROSSLYN STATION,
BACK ONTO HAARDE MULLER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRIEK VAN ECK STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT
AND TURN RIGHT INTO ERNEST OPPENHEIMER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO R566, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, TURN RIGHT INTO FRED OTTO STREET, MAKE A U-TURN AT AKASIA STATION AND REJOIN FRED
OTTO STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DEVAAL STREET, PROCEED UNTIL YOU ENTER ROSSLYN TAXI RANK. DROP
OFF AND LOAD
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM ROSSLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PIET PRETORIUS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M17, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERUSMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. PICK UP
AND DROP OFF
PICK UP AND DROP OFF ALONG THE ROUTE

7.1.1.3. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA MARABASTAD STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1102(10011Q1001N400052230)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
TURN LEFT INTO SEKOKO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK TT, PROCEED
THROUGH EXTENTIONS 2,3 & 4, TURN LEFT INTO M20. PROCEED STRAIGHT AND CROSS R566
INTERSECTION, PROCEED AND INTO DOREEN AVENUE, TURN LEFT INTO DAN DE WET NEL ROAD, TURN LEFT
INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT KOOS DE LA REY STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INOT BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND LOAD.
PASSENGERS TO BE LOADED AND OFFLOADED ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BRITS
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOREEN AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED AND CROSS M35,
PROCEED INTO EXTENTIONS 2 AND 4, PROCEED INTO BLOCK TT, TURN LEFT INTO M17, TURN RIGHT INTO
M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP ALONG THE ROUTE:

ALTERNATIVE Al
FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, PROCEED TO ROSSLYN, TURN LEFT INTO
R566, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO

1

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 635



BETRIX STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPANSBERG STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO POTGITER, PROCEED AND ENTER INTO
PRETORIA MARABASTAD MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD
PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THE ROUTE.

RETURN ROUTE:

7.1.1.4. ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHEATA1104(10011Q1001PA00052231)FROM ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
PROCEED AND CROSS M17 INTERSECTION, TURN RIGHT INTO AYANDA SCHOOL ROAD, PROCEED INTO
EXTENTIONS 8, 9 AND 10, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN LEFT INTO
R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R55, TURN LEFT INTO WILLEM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MOOT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBAT STREET TURN LEFT INTO VERMOELEN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DU
TOIT STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET
MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R566, TURN RIGHT INTO M20, TURN LEFT INTO AYANDA
SCHOOL ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN ROUTE:A1
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN, TURN LEFT INTO R80, TURN LEFT INTO HEBRON ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO ERASMUS MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

PASSENGERS WILL BE PICKED UP AND DROPPED OFF ALONG THIS ROUTE EXCEPT ON R80 AND R55 ROADS.
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1) AOGPGP0111630 2) N ZONDO 7803035574086 3) 2682 BLOCK GG, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
0 Soshanguve Taxi Owners Association

4) LGPGP019743 Transfer of OL 5) 1 x 13 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601(1000MW1001FJ00051943)FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, LOAD, PROCEED
INTO R80, PROCEED AND WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN
ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DU TOIT STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, RIGHT INTO D.F
MALAN, PROCEED ON THE SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.2. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A4(1000MW1001MX00051945)FROM SOSHANGUVE REIGART MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET,PROCEED TO BLOCK BB, OFF LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK FF,LOAD
AND OFF LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK NN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK GG AND LL, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND PASS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, PROCEED TO BLOCK JJ AND HH, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN APLA AND BLOCK HH,OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONGSIDE
BLOCK HH AND ACA JOE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO KOPANONG POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT ALONG BLOCK GG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK FF, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED ALONG BLOCK BB AND BLOCK DD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT
BETWEEN BLOCK AA AND CC, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK G AND F, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED BETWEEN BLOCK F ND H, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO TOTAL GARAGE, OFF LOAD AND
LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO COMMISSIONER STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TRANSFER TAXI RANK ,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R80, PROCEED AND PASS WONDERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,
LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBBART STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO VERMUELEN STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO BEATRICE
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTSPANBERG ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
INTO DR SALVAGE ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PRETORIA
BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREETMAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP TO RIETGAT
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A1(1000MW1001MX00051946)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE:A1
FROM MABOPANE STATION REITGART TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO MASHAMAITE FOURWAY STOP, PROCEED TO BLOCK BB AND FF, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO
BLOCK KK, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO SOUTPAN ROAD,LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO SOSHANGUVE BLOCK T, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCK V, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LUCAS MANGOPE HIGHWAY, TURN LEFT INTO BLOCK W AND BLOCKS,
PROCEED STRAIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK X AND BLOCK R, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BLOCKY AND
BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT BETWEEN BLOCK MM AND BLOCK P, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M35 (SOUTPAN ROAD), LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R566, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LAVENDER STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK. LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN
DER WALT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE STREET,
CONTINUE ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING LOADING AND OFFLOADING FROM THIS POINT.

7.1.1.4. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A3(1000MW1001MX00051947)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A3
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FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO M17, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M20, PROCEED TO BLOCK XX, LOAD
AND OFFLOAD, AND TURN LEFT INTO R80, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BREMMER STREET, OFFLOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VVILHELEM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO CLEREMONT STREET,
OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MOET STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO D.F MALAN STREET,
OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOE
STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FORM PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO D.F MALAN STREET,.....PROCEED ON THE SOME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL
SOSHANGUVE REITGAT MAIN TAXI RANK,

7.1.1.5. SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHSOTOA3601A2(1000MW1001MX00051948)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE A2:
FROM SOSHANGUVE RIETGAT MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BUITEKANT STREET, PROCEED
AND PASS COMMISSIONER STREET, PROCEED ALONG SIDE BLOCK M, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO RUTH FIRST, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO M17 CENTRAL HOUSE ROAD, OFF LOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEEDAND TURN LEFT INTO M20 BETWEEN EXT.8 AND 3, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO M20,
BETWEEN EXT.4,5, AND 9, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ROSSLYN, PASS R566 INTO DOREEN STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER
WONERPARK SHOPPING COMPLEX , OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO HENDRICH STREET, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO R513, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO PRETORIA NORTH, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT
DAN DE WIT NEL, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO GERT MARITZ STREET, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
LEFT INTO EMILY HOPHOUSE STREET, TURN RIGHT PRETORIA NORTH SHOPRITE CHECKERS TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FERT MARITZ STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
KOOS DE LA REY STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO RACHEL DE BEER, PROCEED STRAIGHT
INTO WONDERBOOM INFORMAL TAXI RANK, DROP OFF AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO ADRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, LEFT
INTO VERMUELEN, OFFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT
INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
BLOED STREET TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL
KRUGER STREET, PROCEED ON SAME ROUTE AS TAKEN WHEN COMING, UP UNTIL SOSHANGUVE REITGAT
MAIN TAXI RANK.
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1) AOGPGP0111636 2) RAIKANE MICHAEL MONTSHO 3) 2935 TEMBA UNIT 2, TEMBA, TEMBA, 0407
8 5910225347082 HAMMANSKRAAL TAXI ORGANISATION

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401A2(1000NU1001K100051772)ALTERNATIVE ROUTE: A2
FROM TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED INTO KANANA, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO MOTSUMI BUSH
CAMP, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101 SOUTH, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON
ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO LAVENDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO
PAUL KRUGER OR MANSFIELD AVENUE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT PRINSLOO
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO BEATRIX STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO PROES STREET, OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT DU TOIT
STREET, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BLOED STREET RETAI PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET, TURN RIGHT
INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET/MANSFIELD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURNLEFT INTO R101, OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO MOTSUMI BUSH CAMP
ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INOT KANANA ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO JUBILEE ROAD,
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA
CITY MAIN TAXI RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. HAMMANSKRAAL/(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401A1(1000NU1001K100051773)ALTERNATIVE: Al
FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS
HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS RENS STREET,
PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED AND INTO HENDRIK VERWOERD ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BLOED STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
VAN DER WALT STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOCTOR SAVAGE ROAD, PROCEED INTO SOUTPAN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, PROCEED LOADING, PROCEED AND JOIN LAVENDER ROAD, PROCEED INTO R101,
OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE
ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO TEMBA CITY\
HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KEKANA GARDENS TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01405(1000NU1204R300051774)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO HERMAN STREET, PROCEED AND PASS MANDELA SETTLEMENT, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO RUS DE VENTER ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO KEKANA GARDENS FARM JR90, PORCEED TO
DEWITSKRAAL, LOAD AND OFFLOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.4. HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), GERMISTON STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHHAT01406(1000NU1001MM10051775)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
HERMAN STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R21,
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PROCEED TO KALFONTEIN OLD ROAD, PROCEED TO KAALFONTEIN STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO
KEMPTON PARK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO R24, PROCEED TO GERMISTON STATION, DROP OFF AND
LOAD.

RETURN USING SAME ROUTE
LOAD ON RETURN ON ALL OFFLOADING POINTS ON FORWARD JOURNEY.

7.1.1.5. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), MENLYN SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01403(1000NU1000M800051776)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/ TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD
ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN
RIGHT INTO R101, DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS STREET, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD, LOAD AND
OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALL PETROPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO ATTURBURY ROAD,
PROCEED AND ENTER MENLYN SHOPPING MALL MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM MENLYN SHOPPING CENTER MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ATTERBURY, TURN LEFT INTO
N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
R101, OFFLOADING AND LOADING, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT
INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE
ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.6. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI
RANK (Destination) - GPTSHHAT01401(1000NU1001K100051777)FROM HAMMANSKRAAL/TEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO
PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED INTO
LAVENDER ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER OR MANSFIELD AVENUE, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT BOOM STREET, TURN RIGHT ANDRIES STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN RIGHT SCHEIDING
STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY PROCEED TO BOSMAN STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO BOSMAN
STREET, TURN RIGHT BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN
TAXI RANK.OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BLOED STREET,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO
ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD (R566), TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD,
PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO KOPANONG TAXI RANK IN HAMMANSKRAAL,
OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KUDUBE AVENUE, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT TO ENTER TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN
TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.7. HAMMANSKRAAU(TEMBA CITY) MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination)
- GPTSHHAT01402(1000NU1000PM00051778)FROM HAMMANSKRAAUTEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, LOAD ONLY, TURN
LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, PROCEED AND PASS HAMMANSKRAAL POLICE STATION, TURN RIGHT INTO R101,
DO NOT LOAD UP TO DOUGLAS STREET, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO
VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALLL PETROPORT, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED BACK INTO N1 SOUTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO ZAMBEZI ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO KOOS DE LAREY ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED TO
EASTLYN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, AND TURN LEFT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, PROCEED INTO TSAMAYA
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO WATLOO ROAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO ZASM STREET, PROCEED AND
ENTER INTO DENNEBOOM TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM DENNEBOOM STATION MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO ZASM ROAD ,TURN LEFT INTO
WATLOO ROAD AND TURN LEFT INTO TSAMAYA ROAD ,PROCEED INTO STORMVOEL ROAD , TURN RIGHT
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INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO EASTLYN TAXI RANK, LOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO BAVIANSPOORT ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STORMVOEL ROAD, TURN RIGHT TOWARDS NI NORTH AND
LOAD, PROCEED INTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP INTO WALLMANSTHALL PETROPORT, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED BACK ONTO N1 NORTH, PROCEED AND OFFRAMP LEFT INTO WALLMANSTHALL ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO DOUGLASRENS ROAD, PROCEED AND ENTER
KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED
AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOADING ONLY, TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED AND TURN
LEFT INTO TEMBA CITY\HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK.

7 1.1 8 HAMMANSKRAAL(TEMBA CITY/KOPANONG) (Origin), PRETORIA(MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE) MAIN TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHHAT01407(1000NU1001K100051779)FROM TEMBA CITY/HAMMANSKRAAL MAIN TAXI RANK,
LOAD, TURN LEFT OR RIGHT INTO MABOPANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO JUBILEE ROAD, PROCEED
OFFLOADING AND LOADING, TURN LEFT KUDUBE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO R101, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED TO BON ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED INTO LAVENDER STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED
TO WONDERBOOM STATION, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO DF MALAN DRIVE, OFFLOAD
ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
POTGITER STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM PRETORIA MARABASTAD/BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SCHUBART
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO PAUL KRUGER STREET, PROCEED
WITH PAUL KRUGER STREET OR MANSFIELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT
INTO ONDERSTEPOORT ROAD (R566), TURN LEFT INTO R101, LOAD AND OFFLOAD, PROCEED TO BON
ACCORD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PYRAMID, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO VASFONTEIN,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO PETRONELLA, OFFLAOD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
DOUGLASRENS STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER KOPANONG TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED INTO
HERMAN STREET, TURN LEFT INTO R101, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO KUDUBE ROAD, OFFLOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JUBILLE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED OFFLOADING AND TURN RIGHT
INTO MABOPANE ROAD, OFFLOAD ONLY, PROCEED AND ENTER HAMMANSKRAALJTEMBA CITY MAIN TAXI
RANK. OFFLOAD AND LOAD
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1) AOGPGP0111644 2) T MASOMBUKA 7601125616084 3) 163 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
5 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .
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1) AOGPGP0111644 2) T MASOMBUKA 7601125616084 3) 163 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
4 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111644 2) T MASOMBUKA 7601125616084 3) 163 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
3 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111644 2) T MASOMBUKA 7601125616084 3) 163 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
6 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111529 2) T MASOMBUKA 7601125616084
9

4) not available New OL
6)

3) 163 BLOCK P, SOSHANGUVE, TSHWANE, 0152
Menlyn Taxi Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111576 2) GF VUMA 8103036326084
4

4) not available
6)

New OL

3) 26 BALELAIKE STREET, PROCLAIMATION HILL,
PRETORIA, 0183 Atteridgeville Saulsville Taxi Owners
Association

5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201(1000K01001Q500052573)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEISO
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, PROCEED ,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO ANDRIES STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,
ENTER BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104, DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT ,TURN LEFT INTO SEISO
STREET,JOIN MAREKA STREET,TURN LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET, TURN RIGHT MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF
AND LOAD ,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17 DROP OFF ONLY,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

7.1.1.2. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), BLOED STREET RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0201A1(1000K01001Q500052574)ALTERNATIVE:A1
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO PAND ROAD,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,PROCEED TO LUITUS TURN RIGHT INTO ARCADIAN,OFFRAMP INTO N4 TO KWAGAA PLAZA,JOIN
VOM HAGEN STREET,TURN RIGHT DF MALN ,TURN LEFT INTO STRUBEN STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SHURBAT
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,ENTER BLOED STREET
RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DF
MALAN ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4,OFF-RAMP JOIN ARCADIAN STREET,PROCEED
TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PASS LUITUS SECTION JOIN R104,DROP OFF,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.3. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), VANDERWALT STREET TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0202(1000K01000LC00052575)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SOUTER STREET,DROP OFF AND
LOAD,JOIN SCHUMAN STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED ,TURN LEFT INTO DU-TOIT STREET,DROP
OFF,TURN LEFT INTO PRETORIUS STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO WANDER-WALT STREET, WANDER WALT TAXI
RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SCHURBAT
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO SKINNNER STREET, JOIN MICHEL STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGGA ROAD,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIHGT INTO MAUNDE STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI
RANK.

ALTERNATIVE RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROES STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN ROAD
TURN LEFT INTO VOM-HAGEN STREET,JOIN N4 PROCEED INTO KWAGGA PLAZAAR,OFF-RAMP AND JOIN
ACADIAN STREET,PROCEED INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL ,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMUSHU STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN
LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET,ENTER MPHALANE MAIN
TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.4. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0203(1000JT1001QF00052576)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP ONLY,ALONG THE ROUTE OF DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO TRANSORANGE STREET, DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO JEWEL STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO TANGERINE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO 9TH STREET,ENTER LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO JEWEL STREET,PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
KWAGA ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO ISCOR TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,DROP OFF ONLY,PROCEED AND DROP OFF INTO BRAZAVILLE,EXTENTION 6,DROP OFF
ONLY,EXTERNTION 17PHOMOLONG DROP OFF ONLY,JOIN MAUNDE STREET, ENTER MPHALANE MAIN TAXI

1
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RANK.

7.1.1.5. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0204(1000K01000K900052581)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO TLOU STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO R104,TURN LEFT INTO CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAKHOSONKE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,JOIN CITRON STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLOU
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SEKHU STREET,TUNR LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO ISCOR MAIN TAXI RANK,
RETURN SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.6. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0205(1000JT1000K100052583)FROM ATTRIDGEVILLE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT,PASS SAULSVILLE
STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SEKHU STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,ENTRE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.RETURN BACK USING THE SAME ROUTE

7.1.1.7. ATTERIDGEVILLE MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), SAUSVILLE STATION MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPSHASTOA0205A1(1000JS1000K100052586)ALTERNATIVE:Al
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK ,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD ,BRAZAVILLE, DROP OFF AND LOAD MABUNDA SECTION,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,EXTENTION 17,DROP OFF AND LOAD,SUPERMAKET DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO
MOJAJI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO TLHAKOLE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHAUKE STREET, PROCEED TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SAUSVILLE STATION.RETUN BACK SAME ROUTE.
BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.8. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206(1000K01000K300052588)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KHOZA STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TECHNICAL,DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG MAIN TAXI RANK,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO MPHALANE
MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.9. MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), KALAFONG HOSPITAL TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0206A1(1000K01000K300052589)ALTERNATIVE Al:
FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN
LEFT INTO HLAHLA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAREKA STREET,JOIN SEEISO STREET,DFROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KALAFONG HOSPITAL,DROP OFF AND LOAD, RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0207(1000K01001QF00052590)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN INTO RIGHT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO KWAGA ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG
STREET,ENTRE LADIUM MAIN TAXI RANK

RETURN:
FROM LAUDIUM MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO SCHURINEBERG STREET,TURN LEFT INTO KWAGA
ROAD,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE STREET,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED INTO EXTENTION 6,7,17,DROP OFF
AND LOAD,RETURN BACK TO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), ATTERIDGEVILLE STATION TAXI RANK (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0208(1000K01000JT00052592)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREER,PROCEED STRAIGHT TURN LEFT INTO LETSWALO STREET,TURN
LEFT INTO MADIBA STREET, DROP OFF AND LOAD,TURN RIGHT INTO MAGOMBANE STREET,TURN LEFT INTO
MAUNDE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO HLAHLA STREET,PROCEED STRIAGHT INTO MORWE STREET,TURN
RIGHT ENTER ATTRIDGEVILLE STATION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE BACK TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), EXTENSION 6,7&17;RAZAVILLE;PHOMOLONG (Destination) -
GPTSHASTOA0209(1000K01000GX00052593)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MAUNDE
STREET,PROCEED,PASS PHOMOLONG SECTION,DROP OFF AND LOAD,BRAZAVILLE,SUPERMARKET DROP
OFF AND LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO RAMOKGOPA STREET DROP OFF AND
LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO KOMANE STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MORWE STREET,RETURN BACK SAME ROUTE TO
MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

7.1.1.1 MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK (Origin), PRETORIA RETAIL PARK MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) -
2

654 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



GPTSHASTOA0210(1000K01001MX00052594)FROM MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK,TURN LEFT INTO MASUPA
STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET (R104),TURN LEFT INTO DF MALAN ROAD,TURN RIGHT INTO
BOOM STREET,TURN LEFT INTO MARABASTARD MAIN TAXI RANK,DROP OFF ONLY,TURN RIGHT INTO
ANDRIES STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VERMEULIN STREET,TURN LEFT INTO VANDER-WALT MAIN TAXI RANK.

RETURN:
FROM WANDER- WALT MAIN TAXI RANK,LOAD,TURN LEFT INTO PROED STREET,RIGHT INTO DF MALAN
ROAD,OFF-RAMP INTO T.U.T,TURN LEFT INTO VAN-DEMBERG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO STAATSARTILLERIE
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO DUPLESSI STREET,TURN LEFT INTO ALBERTINO STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MOKEL
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO SECHARACHANG STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO N4,OFFRAMP INTO ARCADIAN
STREET,TURN LEFT INTO LAUTUS STREET,PROCEED TO LAUTUAS EXTENTION,TURN RIGHT JOIN R104,TURN
LEFT INTO MASUPA STREET,TURN RIGHT INTO MAUNDE STREET,JOIN R511,TURN LEFT INTO R512,TURN
LEFT INTO R104, PROCEED INTO BROEDERSTROOM TAXI RANK,DROP OFF AND LOAD,PROCEED AND TURN
RIGHT INTO MPHALANE MAIN TAXI RANK.

3
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1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
5 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTVVOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
6 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
9 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
8 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111577 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
9 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111578 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
3 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111578 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
7 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
1 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)

6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 671



1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
2 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
1
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FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

2
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1) AOGPGP0111579 2) JM MAHLANGU 6901017224083 3) 93 AKASIA, PROCLAMATION HILL, PRETORIA, 0183
3 Menlyn Taxi Association

4) not available New OL 5) 1 x 15 (Seating)
6) Gazette Number: GPGTSHW 601 (15 Jun 2012)

7.1.) Proposed List of Routes
7.1.1.) Minibus taxi-type service

7.1.1.1. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BELLE OMBRE
MAIN TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0601(1000MH1001KK00052437)FROM LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING
CENTRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO KERKNESS STREET, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO
FRESIA STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, PROCEED
STRAIGHT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD UNTIL EASTWOOD STREET, TURN RIGHT AND LEFT INTO PARK STREET,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED UNTIL WALKER
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VANDER WALT STREET,(EXCHANGE PASSENGERS), PROCEED STRAIGHT UNTIL
BLOED STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, OTHER PROCEED LEFT WITH VISAGIE STREET, AND TURN RIGHT INTO
POTGIETER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO BLOED STREET, TUR NRIGHT INTO JERUSALEM STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT AND TURN LEFT INTO POTGIETER
STREET, PROCEED AND ENTER BELLE OMBRE TAXI RANK,OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE:
FROM BELLE OMBRE MAIN TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO BOOM STREET, PROCEED INTO SCHUBAART
STREET, LEFT INTO STREUBEN STREET, LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DU TOIT STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO
NELSON MANDELA DRIVE, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO SCHOEMAN STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO PARK
STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO BENNET STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND
TURN RIGHT INTO DUNKELD STREET, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO DUXBERRY STREET, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN
RTIGHT INTO M11, TURN LEFT INTO M10, TURN LEFT INTO M6 LYNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO FRESSIA AND ENTER LYNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE MAIN
TAXI RANK. DROP OFF AND LOAD.

7.1.1.2. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), BOSCHKOP
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0602(1000MH1000M100052438)FROM
LYNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT TO FREESIE STREET, TURN LEFT INTO
JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD ALONG THE WAY, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO TIEGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO R25, TURN LEFT INTO GTA SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,

RETURN ROUTE.
FROM BOSCHKOP TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, PROCEED INTO R25, TURN LEFT TO R515,
PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO R631, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO TIERGERPOORT PLOTS, OFFLOAD
AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO ZWAVESPORT, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO
BOSCHKOP POLICE STATION, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO MOOIPLAAS, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO M6 WAPADRAND, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT TO LYNNWOOD
SHOPPING CENTRE, OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

7.1.1.3. LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK (Origin), MOOIKLOOF TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK
(Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0603(1000MH1001MC00052439)FROM LYNNWOOD TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI
RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACKOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6
LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, TURN RIGHT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM ROAD), OFFLOAD AND
LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN LEFT INTO M11, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED TO MOOIKLOOF, OFFLOAD AND
LOAD.
RETURN ROUTE
FROM MOOIKLOOF JOIN M11, PRECEDE STRAIGHT INTO M6 (LYNNWOOD ROAD), OFFLOAD AND ROAD,
PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE.

7.1.1.4. LYNWOODRIDGE SHOPPING CENTRE TAXI RANK (TEMPORARY ALLOCATED RANK) (Origin), SILVERLAKE
TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK (Destination) - GPTSHBOTA0604(1000MH1001PS00052440)FROM
LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTER TEMPORARY ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, LOAD, TURN LEFT INTO FRASIEER
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO JACOBSON DRIVE, TURN LEFT INTO M6, OFFLOAD ONLY, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON
VERMOOTEN, OFFLOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, OFFLOAD AND LOAD,
TURN LEFT VERGELEGEN, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLBURG WEG, OFFLOAD AND LAOD, TURN LEFT INTO HANS
STRIJDOM, TURN RIGHT INTO VON BACKSTROM PROCEED AND ENTER SILVER LAKES SHOPPING CENTRE,
OFFLOAD AND LOAD.

RETURN ROUTE
FROM SILVERLAKES TURN LEFT INTO M10 (HANS STRYDOM), TURN RIGHT INTO STELLEBURG WEG, TURN
LEFT INTO VERGELEGEN , TURN RIGHT INTO FURROW WEG, TURN LEFT INTO SIMON VERMOTEN , TURN
RIGHT INTO M6 LYNNWOOD ROAD, OFF-LOAD AND LOAD, PROCEED AND TURN RIGHT INTO JACOBSON
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO FRASIEER STREET, PROCEED INTO LYNNWOOD SHOPPING CENTRE TEMPORARY
ALLOCATED TAXI RANK, OFFLOAD AND LOAD .

1
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GOODWOOD
Address to which representations must be submitted: The Secretary, Local Road Transportation

Board, Private Bag X8, Goodwood, 7460, and the respective applicant.

Adres waarheen vertoe gerig moet word: Die Sekretaris, Plaaslike Padvervoerraad, Privaat Sak X8,
Goodwood, 7460, en die betrokke applikant.

Full particulars in respect of each application are open to inspection at the Local Road Transportation
Board's Office, 5 Magnolia, Valencia Park, 1201.

Voile besonderhede ten opsigte van elke aansoek le ter insae by die Plaaslike Padvervoerraad se
Kantoor, Magnolia 5, Valencia Park, 1201.

FROM/VAN: 2012/07/13 TO/TOT: 2012/07/13
FROM/VAN: N556 TO/TOT: N556
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OP.8229096. (2) V AND A WATERFRONT SHUTTLE ID NO 201010237623. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: QUAY 5, VICTORIA WHARF, CAPE TOWN,
8000. (4) NEW APPL (AOWC7460127760). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT SHOP 7 QUAY 5, VICTORIA WHARF, V&A
WATERFRONT CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AD RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM A PICK UP RADIUS OF 50 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT
SHOP 7 QUAY 5, VICTORIA WHARF, CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND
RETURN.

OP.8229164. (2) XWAYI M. M ID NO 8608295823084. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: B54734 NGWAMZA STREET, KUYASA, 7784. (4) NEW APPL
(AOWC7460128079). (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS TO POINTS WITHIN THE
RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8229785. (2) TOYANA MLUNGISELELI PHATHUXOLO MP ID NO 7902115712085.
(3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 124 MPHATHI STREET, PHILIPPI,
7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINTS WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 45KM FROM THE PLACE OF
BUSINESS WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO.1124 MTHATHI,PHILIPPI TO POINTS WITHIN
THE
RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8229789. (2) MTLOMELO MLULEKI RAISEMAN MM ID NO 7302286227080. (3)

DISTRICT: PAARL. POSTAL ADDRESS: 176 LANGRUG STREET, FRANSCHOEK, 7646.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO 176 LANGRUQ STREET FRANSCHHOEK TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA
AND
RETURN.

OP.8230949. (2) LEWIS WINSTON EARL WE ID NO 7406105123089. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O.BOX 681, KUILS RIVER, CAPE TOWN, 7579
C/O MR G J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1581389/8 FROM LEWIS WINSTON EARL WE (13 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1581389/8
C99 WESBANK - KUILSRIVER

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE WESBANK, SUID IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, LINKS IN
FERNKLOOFSINGEL, LINKS IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, REGS IN VOGENVLEI HOOFWEG TOT
BY
SILVERSANDSWEG, LINKS IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, LINKS IN OUPLAAS-SINGEL, OOR
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WESBANK HOOFWEG, IN ROWALLIANSINGEL, IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, REGS IN
HUMERIALSTRAAT, IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, LINKS IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, LINKS IN
DIEPWATERSINGEL, OOR WESBANK HOOFWEG, IN CANDOSTRAAT, LINKS IN
REINDEERSINGEL, REGS IN CANDOSTRAAT, REGS IN WESBANK HOOFWEG, LINKS IN
BEAULLAHLANDSINGEL, LINKS IN WES-BANK HOOFWEG, LINKS DEUR ONGENOEMDE
STRATE
IN WESBANK, LINKS IN WESBANK HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIALWEG,
LINKS IN NOOIENSFONTEINWEG, REGS TOT BY KUILSRIVIER SPOORWEGSTASIE, REGS
IN
NOOIENSFONTEINWEG, REGS IN CARINUSWEG,
LINKS IN BY TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE KUILSRIVIER EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
ROETE
R23 WESBANK - ZEVENWACHT MALL

FROM WESBANK TAXI RANK INTO WESBANK MAIN ROAD RIGHT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL (M12) LEFT INTO VAN RIEBEECK ROAD RIGHT INTO UNNAMED STREET
RIGHT
INTO ZEVENWACHT MALL TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED IN KUILSRIVER IN A RADIUS OF 20KM TO
POINTS
WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8231063. (2) DAYISA SANDILE S ID NO 7807195535084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 111 KANI STREET, NEW CROSS ROAD, NYANGA, 7750
C/O CATA WYNBERG/CLAREMONT BRANCH NYANGA TERMINUS, 06 SITHANDATHU AVENUE,
NYANGA EAST, 7755. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1785553/3 FROM
DAYISA SANDILE S (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 14
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1785553/3
12 NYANGA - WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA , ALONG EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
WETTON CIRCLE, ALONG WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM
STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD TO WETTON CIRCLE, INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO EMMS DRIVE TO NYANGA TAXI RANK NYANGA.
13 NYANGA - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA , ALONG EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE
ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
176 NYANGA VIA GUGULETU - CLAREMONT

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO NY73, RIGHT INTO NY1,
INTO
EYONA TAXI RANK, INTO NY1, INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD IN GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO
NY75, RIGHT INTO NY72, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS
DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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177 NYANGA VIA GUGULETHU - CLAREMONT

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108 BECOMES
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, INTO TAXI RANK INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR
ROAD,
LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE
STREET, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, CLAREMONT AT RAILWAY STATION, CLAREMONT
AND RETURN ALONG SAME ROUTE.
178 NYANGA VIA PHILLIPPI - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, WHICH BECOMES INGULUBE
ROAD, INTO PHILLIPPI TAXI RANK INTO INGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
179 NYANGA VIA CROSS ROAD - CLAREMONT

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU ROAD,
INTO CROSS ROADS INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO STOCK ROAD, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PRINCE ARTHUR STREET, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN STATION ROAD,
CLAREMONT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
160 - NYANGA - GUGULETU

FROM NYANGA INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY78,
LEFT
INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, LEFT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY3
WHICH BECOMES TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO TERMINUS ROAD TO NYANGA TAXI
RANK.
161 - NYANGA - PHILIPPI - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, WHICH BECOMES NQWEBEBE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO INGULUBE ROAD, RIGHT INTO SHELVIT ROAD, LEFT INTO GUNFLOWER
ROAD
TO THE TEMPORAL TAXI RANK NEXT TO THE POLICE STATION AND RETURN.
175 NYANGA VIA LOWER CROSS ROAD VIA PHILIPPI - WYNBERG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO STOCK ROAD, RIGHT INTO GUN FLOWER ROAD, LEFT INTO SHELVIT
ROAD,
LEFT INTO INGULUBE ROAD, RIGHT INTO NGWEBEBA ROAD, LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,
RIGHT INTO MOWOOD ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND WETTON CIRCLE,
INTO
THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
180 NYANGA VIA GUGULETU - WYNBERG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
INTO
NY3, RIGHT INTO NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK, LEFT INTO NY1, INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, AROUND WETTON CIRCLE, ALONG WETTON ROAD, OVER ROSMEAD AVE, LEFT
INTO
MOROM ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO CHURCH
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STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, REST OF ROUTE IS
THEN THE SAME AS THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
181 NYANGA VIA PHILIPPI - WYNBERG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE WHICH BECOMES INGULUBE ROAD,
INTO PHILLIPPI TAXI RANK INTO INGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
AROUND WETTON CIRCLE INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD OVER ROSMEAD
AVENUE, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD, INTO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN AS
FOLLOWS: INTO CHURCH STREET, INTO EGHAM STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD,
REST OF ROUTE IS THE SAME AS THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

A53 NYANGA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF-REINET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A54 NYANGA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT
ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG
THE
SAME ROUTE.
A55 NYANGA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF-REINET, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO KEISKAMMAHOEK,
PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
A56 NYANGA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), ALONG N2 TO
EAST
LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C12 PHILIPPI - CLAREMONT

FROM PHILLIPI STATION, INTO NGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR
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ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION
ROAD
TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C60 NYANGA - MATATIELE

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT
ONTO
R58 TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H10 NYANGA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2 ONTO R300 ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57
TO
GRAAFF- REINET, INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF- REINET,
RIGHT
TO CALEDON STREET, ALONG R57 THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER
STREET, CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN
ALONG R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN RIGHT INTO CATHCART
ROAD, ALONG R61 TO TAXI RANK IN LADY FRERE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
J25 NYANGA - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM NYANGA RANK ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE ONTO N1, PAARL ROUTE VIA MBEKWENI
PAARL VIA WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAFF-REINET ONTO R61
TO
CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE ONTO R56 TO ELLIOT, MACLEAR TO
MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN.
J7 JOE-BURG (CROSS ROAD) - CLAREMONT

FROM JOE-BURG TAXI RANK LANSDOWNE ROAD, PROCEED DOWN LANSDOWNE ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, THEN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO
PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, THEN LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO FIR
ROAD
TO THE CLAREMONT TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
J15 SAMORA MACHEL - CLAREMONT

FROM SAMORA MACHEL INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO FIR
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CLAREMONT AND RETURN.
M52 NYANGA - ST. MARKS

FROM NYANGA RANK VIA PAARL, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN, GRAAF REINETT, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN TO ST MARKS AND RETURN.
196 NYANGA - GAUTENG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO EMM'S DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
TERMINUS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO NTLANGANISO ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M22,
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TURN RIGHT INTO R300, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 PAARL, INTO HUGUENOT TUNNEL INTO
WORCESTER, INTO TOUWS RIVER, INTO N1 LAINGSBURG, INTO N1 BEAUFORT WEST,
INTO N1 THREE SISTERS, TURN LEFT INTO N12 VICTORIA WEST, INTO N12 BRITS
TOWN, INTO N12 HOPE TOWN, INTO N12 KIMBERLEY, INTO N12 WARRENTON, INTO
CARLTONVILLE, TURN RIGHT INTO M1 PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO WANDERES STREET TO TAXI RANK IN GAUTENG AND RETURN.
197 NYANGA - GAUTENG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO EMM'S DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
TERMINUS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO NTLANGANISO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
M22,
TURN RIGHT INTO R300, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 PAARL, INTO HUGUENOT TUNNEL,
INTO
WORCESTER INTO TOUWS RIVER INTO N1 LAINGSBURG, INTO N1 BEAUFORT WEST,
INTO
N1 THEE SISTERS, INTO N1 RICHMOND, INTO HANOVER INTO COLESBURG, TURN LEFT
INTO N1 INTO BLOEMFONTEIN, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT
INTO TAXI RANK IN BLOEMFONTEIN DROP-OFF BACK INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
RIGHT
INTO N1 INTO N5 INTO WINBURG, TURN LEFT INTO N1 INTO VENTERSBURG, INTO
KROONSTAD N1, INTO THE TOLLGATE INTO SMITH STREET AND RETURN RIGHT INTO
WANDERES STREET TO TAXI RANK IN GAUTENG AND RETURN.
Q4 SUBURBAN BLISS - WYNBERG

FROM SUBURBAN BLISS TAXI RANK RIGHT ONTO DELFT MAIN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES
SYMPHONY WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND WETTON CIRCLE INTO WETTON
ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD, LEFT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO WYNBERG TAXI RANK
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q5 SUBURBAN BLISS - CLAREMONT

FROM SUBURBAN BLISS TAXI RANK ONTO DELFT MAIN ROAD, WHICH BECOMES
SYMPHONY
WAY, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, PROCEED ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD, TURN RIGHT
INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, THEN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO
PRINCE
ARTHUR, THEN LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE, THEN RIGHT INTO FIRST AVENUE TO
CLAREMONT
TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L5 DELFT - WYNBERG VIA CLAREMONT

FROM THE TAXI RANK BETWEEN MANGO ROAD AND DELFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
DELFT
MAIN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SHEFFIELD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PRINCE
ARTHUR ROAD, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION. FROM TAXI
RANK
IN CLAREMONT INTO NEWRY ROAD, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG THE MAIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD, WYNBERG ALONG WETTON ROAD, INTO OLD WETTON ROAD,
RIGHT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN MORON ROAD WYNBERG.
L35 LOWER CROSSROADS - WYNBERG

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN QWANGI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STOCK ROAD, TURN
LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO WETTON CIRCLE ALONG WETTON ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
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MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO
CHURCH
STREET INTO EGHAM STREET, INTO WETTON ROAD ALONG WETTON ROAD TO WETTON
CIRCLE INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SYMPHONY WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO SPORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO NONDLWANA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO THEKWANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT TO
INDWE
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MYEZO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LUZUKO DRIVE, INTO
NGQWANGI ROAD TO LOWER CROSS ROADS TAXI RANK.
L36 PHILIPPI - WYNBERG

FROM PHILLIPI STATION, INTO NGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
WETTON CIRCLE ALONG WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, RIGHT INTO
E GHAM,

RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD TO WETTON CIRCLE INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO RUTHFIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
TO
NQWEBEBA STREET, LEFT TO NGULUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT TO NGQWANGI ROAD, TURN
LEFT TO NTLOYIYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SYMPHONY WAY, TURN LEFT INTO
NGULUBE
ROAD TO PHILLIPI TAXI RANK.
L37 DELFT - WYNBERG AND RETURN

FROM THE TAXI RANK BETWEEN MANGO ROAD AND DELFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
DELFT
MAIN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SHEFFIELD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD
TO
WETTON CIRCLE INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: TURN RIGHT INTO MONWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT
TO
RUTHFIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO NQWEBEBA STREET, LEFT TO NGULUBE ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SHEFFIELD ROAD INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD TO THE DELFT TAXI RANK.
L38 LOWER CROSSROADS - WYNBERG VIA CLAREMONT

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NGQWANGI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STOCK ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL
ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH
BECOMES
STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY
STATION. FROM THE TAXI RANK IN CLAREMONT INTO NEWRY ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD WYNBERG, ALONG WETTON
ROAD, INTO OLD WETTON ROAD, RIGHT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN
WYNBERG.
L41 SAMORA MACHEL - WYNBERG

FROM SAMORA MACHEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE RIGHT INTO
VANGUARD DRIVE LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND THE CIRCLE INTO WETTON
LEFT
INTO MAROM ROAD LEFT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.
429 CROSS ROADS - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK IN CROSS ROADS, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS
DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR STREET, LEFT
INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN STATION ROAD CLAREMONT AND RETURN ALONG THE
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SAME ROUTE.
397 GUGULETU - WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN GUGULETU INTO NY 1, ALONG NY 1 TO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
AROUND
WETTON CIRCLE, INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD, OVER ROSMEAD AVE,
LEFT
INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO
CHURCH
STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, AROUND WETTON
CIRCLE, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO NY 1.
5 GUGULETU - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK AT NY 1 AND KLIPFONTEIN ROAD GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY 1,
LEFT
INTO NY 75, RIGHT INTO NY 72, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN
SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
162 GUGULETU - NYANGA

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, INTO NY1 LEFT INTO NY3, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE TO
THE
NYANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
163 GUGULETU - PHILIPPI - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MOWOOD ROAD, RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, RIGHT INTO NQWEBEBA,
RIGHT INTO INGULUBE ROAD RIGHT INTO SHELVIT ROAD, LEFT INTO GUNFLOWER
ROAD,
TO THE TEMPORAL RANK NEXT TO THE POLICE STATION AND RETURN.
K33 JOBURG (CROSS ROADS) - WYNBERG

FROM JOE-BURG TAXI RANK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND WETTON CIRCLE INTO
WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD, LEFT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG
TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
173 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA GUGULETU VIA CLAREMONT

FROM NYANGA INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY78,
LEFT
INTO NY5 RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, LEFT INTO NY1, RIGHT INTO
LANSDOWNE, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT
INTO
PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT DROP-OFF INTO FIR ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT INTO THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG
THE BRIDGE, RIGHT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO WYNBERG TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
174 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA GUGULETU VIA CLAREMONT

FROM NYANGA INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY78,
LEFT
INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, LEFT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO THE
CLAREMONT TAXI RANK, DROP-OFF INTO FIR ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEF
TINTO THE MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD ALONG THE BRIDGE RIGHT INTO
THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
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G55 NYANGA - CLAREMONT VIA WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, ALONG EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
WETTON CIRCLE, ALONG WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG, FROM TAXI RANK IN MOROM ROAD WYNBERG, RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,
RIGHT INTO EGHAM ROAD, LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO RALPH STREET, CLAREMONT, LEFT INTO FIR STREET TO
TAXI
RANK IN CLAREMONT SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED
UP
IN MAIN ROAD BETWEEN WYNBERG AND CLAREMONT AND FURTHER THAT PASSENGERS
ARE
ONLY DROPPED OFF IN CLAREMONT AND NOT PICKED UP.
F51 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, ALONG EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE
ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION, FROM TAXI
RANK
IN CLAREMONT, INTO NEWRY ROAD, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT
INTO WETTON ROAD WYNBERG, ALONG WETTON ROAD, INTO OLD WETTON ROAD, RIGHT
INTO THOMAS ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN MOROM ROAD WYNBERG SUBJECT TO THE
CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED-UP IN MAIN ROAD BETWEEN CLAREMONT
AND WYNBERG AND FURTHER THAT PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN CLAREMONT
AND NOT PICKED-UP.
F52 CROSS ROADS - WYNBERG VIA CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK IN CROSS ROADS, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS
DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR STREET, LEFT
INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN STATION ROAD CLAREMONT, FROM TAXI RANK IN
CLAREMONT, INTO NEWRY ROAD, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT
INTO
WETTON ROAD WYNBERG, ALONG WETTON ROAD, INTO OLD WETTON ROAD, RIGHT INTO
THOMAS ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO
PASSENGERS ARE PICKED-UP IN MAIN ROAD BETWEEN CLAREMONT AND WYNBERG AND
FURTHER THAT PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN WYNBERG AND NOT PICKED-
UP
F53 GUGULETU - CLAREMONT VIA WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK IN GUGULETU. INTO NY 1, ALONG NY 1 TO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
AROUND
WETTON CIRCLE, INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD, OVER ROSMEAD AVE,
LEFT
INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG, FROM TAXI RANK IN MOROM ROAD
WYNBERG, RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM ROAD, LEFT INTO
WETTON
ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO RALPH STREET
CLAREMONT, LEFT INTO FIR STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CLAREMONT SUBJECT TO THE
CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED-UP IN MAIN ROAD BETWEEN WYNBERG
AND
CLAREMONT AND FURTHER THAT PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN WYNBERG
AND NOT PICKED-UP.
F54 CROSS ROADS - CLAREMONT VIA WYNBERG

FROM TAXI TERMINUS AT CROSS ROADS INTO STOCK ROAD, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
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WETTON CIRCLE, INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD TO TAXI FACILITY AT
WYNBERG FROM TAXI RANK IN MOROM ROAD WYNBERG, RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET,
RIGHT INTO EGHAM ROAD, LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG
MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO RALPH STREET CLAREMONT, LEFT INTO FIR STREET TO
TAXI
RANK IN CLAREMONT SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED-
UP
IN MAIN ROAD BETWEEN WYNBERG AND CLAREMONT AND FURTHER THAT PASSENGERS
ARE
ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN CLAREMONT AND NOT PICKED-UP.

OP.8232214. (2) GUNYA JEI MHLANGABEZI JM ID NO 6807205903083. (3)

DISTRICT: MOSSELBAAI. POSTAL ADDRESS: C105 NDANDA STREET, JCC CAMP,
MOSSEL BAY, 6500. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1623877/4 FROM
GUNYA JEI MHLANGABEZI JM (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: MOSSELBAAI). (5) 1

X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1623877/4

K27 MOSSELBAAI - GEORGE

VANAF MOSSELBAAI TAXI STAANPLEK IN MATFIELDSTRAAT, REGS IN MARSHSTRAAT,
REGS IN LOUIS FOURIEWEG, LINKS IN N2, LINKS NA GROOT BRAKRIVIER TOT IN
GROOT BRAKRIVIER EN TERUG, LINKS IN R102, LINKS IN YORKSTRAAT, REGS IN
MARKSTRAAT, LINKS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT, REGS IN BY GEORGE RANK SLEGS AFLAAI
VAN
PASSASIERS EN TERUG.
J09 MOSSELBAAI - OUDTSHOORN

VANAF MOSSELBAAI TAXI STAANPLEK DRAAI REGS
LOUIS
FOURIEWEG, OOR ROBINSONPAS, DRAAI REGS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, LINK IN BONDSTRAAT TOT BY
OUDTSHOORN SLEGS AFLAAI VAN PASSASIERS EN
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

MOSSELBAY-KHAYELITSHA SITE C

IN MARSHSTRAAT, DRAAI REGS

VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN
UNIEPLEIN TAXI STAANPLEK
TERUG.

FROM MOSSELBAY TAXI RANK VIA N2,VIA RIVERSDALE,VIA SWELLENDAM,VIA
HITTLEBURG,VIA RIVIERSONDEREND,VIA CALEDON,GRABOUW,VIA SOMERSET WEST TO
KHAYELITSHA TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
MOSSELBAY-LUSIKISIKI

FROM MOSSELBAY TAXI RANK VIA N2,VIA GEORGE,VIA PLETTENBERG BAY,VIA
HUMANSDORP,VIA PORT ELIZABETH,VIA KING WILLIAMS TOWN,VIA UMTATA TO
LUSIKISIKI TAXI RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8232346. (2) MATSHIKIZA NOKAMANDA LUCIA NL ID NO 6505150932087. (3)

DISTRICT: GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 3680, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE,
6530. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1766562/1 FROM MATSHIKIZA
NOKAMANDA LUCIA NL (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1766562/1
880 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

VANAF PUNTE GELEE BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN THEMBALETHU, LANGS
SANDKRAALWEG,
LINKS IN NGAKANISTRAAT, REGS IN SANDKRAALWEG, LINKS NA NUWE GEBIED SONDER
STRAATNAME, LINKS IN SANDKRAALWEG, IN ALBERTSTRAAT, REGS IN
CRADOCKSTRAAT,
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REGS IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE CRADOCKSTRAAT GEORGE EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
ROETE
OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS LANGS SANDKRAALWEG OPGETEL WORD NIE.
M4 GEORGE - GRAAFF REINET

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, VIA UNIONDALE,
VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN PROCEED TO TAXI RANK ON THE CORNER OF
NARSING
AND SNOW DROP STREET, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE
M5 GEORGE - SADA/WHITTLESEA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
ONTO
N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH,
VIA
GRAHAMSTOWNS, VIA FORT BEAUFORT, VIA SEYMORE PROCEED TO WHITTLESEA TAXI
RANK, DROPP OFF AND PICK UP, AT ROSE STREET AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M2 GEORGE - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD VIA UNIONDALE,
VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA GRAAFF REINET ONTO N1 TO R61 ROAD VIA BEESEN STREET
TAXI RANK AT CRADOCK, VIA TORKASTAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSTOWN TAXI RANK NEXT
TO BOXER WHOLESALE, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M3 GEORGE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA JEFFREYS BAY, ENTER UITENHAGE ROAD
TO
NYLEKISA ROAD, TO STRUANDALE ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TO NJOLI SQUARE
TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND PICK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N61 GEORGE - UMTATA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH TO UMTATA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N62 GEORGE - UMQANDULI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA IDUTYWA TURN RIGHT TO
UMQANDULI AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
M6 GEORGE - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA PORT ALFRED
PROCEED TO EAST LONDON ENTER BUFFALO STREET TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI
RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P3 GEORGE - ELLIOTDALE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA VIEGSVILLE, VIA
UMQANDULI TO ELLIOTDALE TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE
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P5 GEORGE - LADY FRERE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ENTER ALBERT STREET TURN LEFT IN
YORK STREET VIA UNIONDALE, VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, VIA GRAAFFF
REINET, VIA MIDDLEBERG, VIA CRADOCK, VIA TARKASTAD, VIA QUEENSTOWNS TO
LADY
FRERE TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

188 GEORGE - OUDTSHOORN

FROM CRADOCK STREET TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
MARKET
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS
OUTENIKWA PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HOOG
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET TILL TAXI
RANK AND RETURN.
189 GEORGE - MOSSELBAAI

FROM TAXI RANK IN CRADOCK STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT IN MARK
STREET, LEFT INTO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO LINKS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD, RIGHT INTO KERK STREET,
LEFT
INTO MARSH STREET, RIGHT INTO ZIETSMAN STEER TO TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
190 GEORGE - BEAUFORT WEST

FROM CRADOCK TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO MARK STREET,
RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS OUTENIKWA
PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO BARON VAN
RHEEDE
STREET TO ROBOT STRAIGHT TO R62, RIGHT INTO N1 MOVE INTO DONKIN STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN DONKIN STREET AND RETURN.
191 GEORGE - LADISMITH

FROM CRADOCK STREET GEORGE, JOIN WILLINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT TO HIBERNIA
STREET, STRAIGHT TO R62 TO LANGHOVEN STREET AND RETURN RIGHT TO HIGH
STREET
AND TURN RIGHT AGAIN TO REGION STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OUDTSHOORN, JOIN
R62
TO CALITZDORP TO RUITERS PADKAFEE IN ZOAR TO TAXI RANK IN KING STREET
LADISMITH AND RETURN.
752 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

FROM SANDKRAAL ROAD THEMBALETHU INTO SANKRAAL ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, LEFT AT
CROSSING TO PICK 'N PAY THEN TO CHECKERS COURTNAY STREET FORWARD TILL
FRIENDLY GROCER, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TILL PALLOT DENNE OORD AND
RETURN INTO COURTNAY STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT AT THE COURT
THEN
TO DROP OFF AT GAME RETURN TO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET,
LEFT
INTO CRADOCK STREET TO GEORGE TAXI RANK GEORGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
P4 THEMBALETHU - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ALFRED PROCEED TO EAST LONDON
ENTER BUFFALO STREET TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI RANK IN EAST LONDON AND
RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
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GEORGE-LUSIKISIKI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD,ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA,VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY,VIA HUMANSDORP,VIA PORT ELIZABETH,VIA GRAHAMSTOWN,VIA
KING
WILLIAMS TOWN,VIA KOMGA,VIA BUTTERWORTH,VIA UMTATA,VIA MISTY MOUTH,VIA
NTLAZA,PORT ST JOHNS AND PROCEED TO LUSIKISIKI TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND
PICK
UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P93 THEMBALETHU - GARDEN ROUTE MALL

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO THE N2, TURN LEFT TO KNYSNA ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
GARDEN ROUTE MALL DROP OFF AND PICK UP ONLY.
066 GEORGE TO CAPE TOWN / BELLVILLE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT ON
N2
TURN LEFT, VIA MOSSELBAY, VIA RIVERSDALE, VIA SWELLENDAM, VIA
RIVIERSONDEREND, VIA GRABOUW, N2 ALONG ANDRIES PRETORIUS TO SOMERSET WEST
RANK, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED ALONG N2, TURN INTO R300, TURN LEFT INTO
STRAND (VOORTREKKER ROAD) AND PROCEED TO RANK TO BELLVILLE, DROP OFF AND
PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
THEMBALETHU-ENGCOBO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK IN SANDKRAAL ROAD PROCEED TO ALBERT STREET
RIGHT
IN YORK STREET LEFT LANGEHOVEN ROAD ONTO N9 VIA UNIONDALE,VIA WILLOWMORE
VIA ABERDEEN,GRAAF REINET,MIDDELBURG,RIGHT AT N10 PROCEED TO CRADOCK THEN
TURN LEFT AT R61 TO QUEENSTOWN AND THEN VIA COFIMVABA,VIA TSOMO AND
PROCEED
TO ENGCOBO TAXI RANK.DROP OFF AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N64 GEORGE - WORCESTER

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ENTER N2 VIA MOSSELBAY VIA
SWELLENDAM VIA ASHTON VIA ROBERTSON PROCEED TO WORCESTER ALONG HIGH
STREET,
TURN RIGHT AT BARING STREET AND PROCEED TILL TULBAGH STREET, TURN RIGHT
TO
TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N44 THEMBALETHU - OUBAAI GOLF CLUB

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN RIGHT ONTO N2 VIA
PACALTSDORP VIA AIRPORT TURN LEFT TO HEROLDSBAY EXT 1 & 2, PROCEED TO
OUBAAI GOLF CLUB, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N45 THEMBALETHU - BLANCO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ENTER ALBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT TO YORK STREET TURN LEFT ONTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD VIA GEORGE HOSPITAL,
TURN LEFT TO BLANCO AND PROCEED TO LINKS DROP OFF, RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
N7 GEORGE - WILDERNESS

FROM TAXI RANK THEMBALETHU INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 VIA N2 TO
HOLIDAY INN GARAGE WILDERNESS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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OP.8233400. (2) VENTFOLO M E ME ID NO 6009065727088. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: U315, SITE B, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) RENEWAL.
(5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT U312 SITE C KHAYELITHSA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8235127. (2) CAROLUS ADAM RICHARD AR ID NO 5306105068080. (3)

DISTRICT: GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: SAUERSTRAAT 3, LAVALIA, GEORGE, 6529.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 504256/4 FROM CAROLUS ADAM RICHARD
AR (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 504256/4
888 - PARKDENE - GEORGE
***********************

VANAF PUNTE GELEL BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN PARKDENE, LANGS
MAINSTRAAT, REGS IN SANDKRAALWEG, IN ALBERTSTRAAT, REGS IN
CRADOCKSTRAAT, REGS IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE CRADOCKSTRAAT
GEORGE EN TERUG.
CHARTER SERVICE
******************

FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE MUNICIPAL AREA GEORGE TO POINTS SITUATED
IN
A RADIUS OF 600 KILOMETRES FROM GEORGE AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

PARKDENE-GARDEN ROUTE MALL

VANAF PARKDENE ROBOT,LINKS OP BRUG,WEER LINKS BINNE IN DIE N2,OP N2 WEER
LINKS TOT BY AFLAAIPUNT,GARDEN ROUTE MALL EN TERUG OP DIESELFDE ROETE.

OP.8235267. (2) HOKO MBUYISELO M ID NO 5408155557085. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 26 ERICA STREET, GONIWE PARK, VILLIERSDORP,
6848. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1779360/0 FROM HOKO MBUYISELO
M (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: VREDENBURG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1779360/0

E7 GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP - BELLVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK IN BEGONIA STREET GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP, ALONG
BUITEKANT
STREET, RIGHT INTO R321, ALONG R321 TO GRABOUW, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES OU KAAPSE ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2,
ALONG
N2, RIGHT INTO VICTORIA ROAD SOMERSET WEST, INTO ANDRIES PRETORIUS
STREET,
INTO CHURCH STREET TO TAXI RANK AT 0 K BAZAARS SOMERSET WEST, INTO
ANDRIES
PRETORIUS STREET, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO N2, ALOONG N2, RIGHT
INTO R102, ALONG R102 WHICH BECOMES STRAND ROAD, WHICH BECOMES RIEBEECK
ROAD KUILSRIVER, WHICH BECOMES STRAND ROAD BELLVILLE, INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

965 VILLIERSDORP - GRABOUW VIA VYEBOOM
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FROM TAXI RANK IN VILLIERSDORP ALONG THE VYEBOOM ROAD TO VYEBOOM BACK
ALONG
THE VYEBOOM ROAD TO GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E18 GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN BEGONIA STREET GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP, ALONG
BUITEKANT
STREET, RIGHT INTO R321, ALONG R321 TO GRABOUW, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD
GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES OU KAAPSE ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2,
ALONG
N2, RIGHT INTO VICTORIA ROAD SOMERSET WEST, INTO ANDRIES PRETORIUS
STREET,
INTO CHURCH STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OK BAZAARS SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G29 GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP - WORCESTER

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE TELEFOONHOKKIES TE GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP, REGS
IN MAMESILLASTRAAT, LINKS IN BUITEKANTSTRAAT, LANGS VILLIERSDORP PAD
(R43),

LANGS HOOF PAD 298 (OU RAWSONVILLE PAD), LANGS DURBANSTRAAT, REGS IN
LESUEURSTRAAT TOT BY TAXI STAANPLEK TE LESUEURSTRAAT WORCESTER EN TERUG
OOR
DIESELFDE ROETE.
K95 GONIWE PARK VILLIERSDORP - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK VILLIERSDORP ALONG RIGHT SIDE R43, LEFT THEEWATERSKLOOF
DAM
TO N2 ALONG N2 LEFT SIDE TO CALEDON TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND RETURN ALONG
THE
SAME ROUTE TO VILLIERSDORP.
N59 VILLIERSDORP - HERMANUS AND KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK RIGHT SIDE INTO R43, TURN LEFT SIDE TO CALEDON ROAD RIGHT
TO
HERMANUS IN ZWELITSHA DROP OFF.
N60 VILLIERSDORP - FRANSHOEK

FROM TAXI RANK RIGHT R43 TURN RIGHT TO FRANSHOEK DROP OFF AND RETURN TO
SAME ROAD VILLIERSDORP.
D82 VILLIERSDORP - GONIWE PARK

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE HOOFSTRAAT VILLIERSDORP, IN HOOFSTRAAT, LINKS IN
VAN RIEBEECKSTRAAT, LINKS IN VICTORIASTRAAT, REGS IN BUITEKANTSTRAAT,
LINKS
IN GRAAFFSTRAAT, REGS IN PROTEASTRAAT, REGS IN BEGONIASTRAAT, LINKS IN
SERRURIASTRAAT, IN SERRURIASTRRAT TOT BY TELEFOONHOKKIE BUTTE GONIWE PARK
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
E38 VILLIERSDORP - HIGH NOON

FROM TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD VILLIERSDORP, ONTO R43, ALONG R43 TO TURN-OFF
TO HIGH NOON, LEFT AT TURN-OFF TO FARM HIGH NOON AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME
ROUTE
D97 VILLIERSDORP - STETYN PLASE VILLIERSDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE HOOFSTRAAT VILLIERSDORP, NA PLASE GELEE OP R321,
R43 TOT BY STETYN PLASE TE VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
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OP.8235618. (2) BAADJIES DENZIL EDUARD DE ID NO 7407225186089. (3)

DISTRICT: WORCESTER. POSTAL ADDRESS: HARTWIGLAAN 60A, ESSELEN PARK,
WORCESSTER, 6850. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 45KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO.60A HARTWIG LAAN,ESSELEN PARK,WORCESTER AND RETURN.

OP.8235619. (2) NDWANYAZA MZUKISI M ID NO 7806165796080. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 LEEUBEKKIE, HEINZ PARK, MITCHELLS PLAIN,
7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITH THE RADIUS OF 40KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO 15 LEEUBEKKIE STREET,HEINZ PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8236241. (2) JULIUS JULIAN ALEXANDER JA ID NO 7202295245083. (3)

DISTRICT: MALMESBURY. POSTAL ADDRESS: 9 MONTAGU STREET, SAXON SEA,
ATLANTIS, 7349. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

TRANSPORTING OF SCHOOL CHILDREN FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCES SITUATED
IN
ATLANTIS TO VAN RIEBEECKSTRAND PRIMARY SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIMETABLE

MORNINGS 06H00-08H00
AFTERNOONS 13H00-15H00

OP.8236585. (2) MATSOSO BUTI DAVID BD ID NO 5708095277086. (3) DISTRICT:
WORCESTER. POSTAL ADDRESS: AMANDELSTRAAT 1, HEXPARK, WORCESTER, 6850. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 508476/4 FROM MATSOSO BUTI DAVID BD (15
X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WORCESTER). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 508476/4
629 - WORCESTER - WORCESTER
***************************

VANAF TAXI HOU AREA GELEL TE MUNNIKS ENJIN SENTRUM TE GREYSTRAAT
WORCESTER
NA PUNTE GELEL BINNE DIE MUNISIPALE GEBIED VAN WORCESTER EN TERUG NA
MUNNIKS ENJIN SENTRUM WORCESTER.
C39 WORCESTER - QUEENSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET, WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK
STREET,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO
GRAAFF REINET, INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT
TO
CALEDON STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO
MORTIMER STREET, CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO
CRADOCK, THEN ALONG R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT
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INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
A87 WORCESTER - BELLVILLE

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE HOU AREA IN TULBAGHSTRAAT, WORCESTER, IN
TRAPPESTRAAT, REGS IN TRAPPEESTRAAT, TOT BY N1 AANSLUITING, LINKS IN N1,
LANGS N1 DEUR DIE TONNEL TOT BY BELLVILLE/DURBANVILLE AFRIT, LINKS IN
AFRIT, LINKS IN DURBANWEG, LANGS DURBANWEG, LINKS IN STASIEWEG TOT BY
TAXI
STAANPLEK IN BELLVILLE EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
C48 WORCESTER - STERKSPRUIT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET, WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGHSTREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERKSTREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58, ALONG R58 TO LADY GREY
INTO
R605 TO TAXI RANK IN STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F05 WORCESTER - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET, WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERKSTREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK
STREET,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61
TOWARDS
GRAAFF REINET, TURN RIGHT TO PORT ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET
EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MDALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAM'S TOWN TO
MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H65 RAWSONVILLE - SLANGHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET LEFT ONTO THE DR1398
ROUTE CROSS THE OLD N1 TO SLANGHOEK AND RETURN.
H66 RAWSONVILLE - VOORSORG - LOUWSHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET ONTO THE R43
WORCESTER ROAD, RIGHT WITH DR1389 TO VOORSORG AND LOUWSHOEK AND RETURN.
H67 RAWSONVILLE - GOUDINI

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET CROSS INTO OLD N1
TILL MAIN ROAD 298 GOUDINI AND RETURN.
H68 RAWSONVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET TO WORCESTER WITH R43
WHICH BECOMES DURBAN STREET RIGHT INTO GREY STREET TO TAXI RANK AT
MUNNIKS
ENGIN CENTRE, WORCESTER AND RETURN.
S10 WORCESTER - RAWSONVILLE

FROM WORCESTER MUNNIKS ENGIN CENTRE TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO GREY STREET
RIGHT
INTO DURBAN STREET ONTO R43 TO TAXI RANK IN RIEBEECK STREET, RAWSONVILLE
POST OFFICE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R86 WORCESTER - BRANDWACHT
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FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO HOOG
STREET
RIGHT INTO TRAPPER STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION CROSS N1 TO BRANDWACHT
TILL
BRANDWACHT AND RETURN.
R87 WORCESTER - BREERIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO RUSSEL
STREET RIGHT INTO NAPIER STREET LEFT INTO HOOG STREET RIGHT INTO TRAPPER
STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT ONTO N1 RIGHT ONTO R43 TO OLIFANTSBERG
GOUDINI BOTHASHAL BREERIVER AND RETURN.
R88 WORCESTER - DE WET

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO HOOG STREET LEFT INTO N1 TILL DE WET AND
RETURN
LEFT CROSS N1 TURN LEFT CROSS THE BRIDGE AND SERVICE THE SURROUNDED FARMS
OVERHEK FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE TO MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT
GREY STREET WORCESTER.
R89 WORCESTER - NUY

VANAF TAXI HOU AREA GELEE TE MUNNIKS ENJIN SENTRUM TE GREYSTRAAT
WORCESTER
REGS IN DURBANSTRAAT REGS IN R60 TOT BY NUY, LINKS TOT IN NUY PLASE EN
TERUG TOT BY OVERHEK, LINKS TOT BY AANDEDOORNS PLASE IN R43 REGS IN
AANDEDOORNS PAD GREYSTRAAT LINKS DURBANSTRAAT TOT BY BLOCK IN
DURBANSTRAAT
EN TERUG.
R90 WORCESTER - BOSSIESVELD

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
DURBAN STREET LEFT ONTO R43 VILLIERSDORP PAN AANDEDOONS, KWAGGASKLOOF,
MODDERGATE STETEIN TILL BOSSIESVELD FARMS AND RETURN WITH SAME ROUTE.
R91 WORCESTER - HAMANSHOF SHOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
GREY STREET INTO AANDEDOORNS ROAD LEFT ONTO R43 TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT ONTO
THE P1349 ROAD TILL HAMANSHOF SHOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE RIGHT
ONTO THE 01357 ROAD TO ALFALFA FARMS, HOUMOET FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM 1 AMANDELSTRAAT HEX-PARK,WORCESTER WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8236653. (2) NGIXI LUVUYO WILSON LW ID NO 6210125940089. (3) DISTRICT:
GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: BOX 3680, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE, 6530. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1788059/1 FROM NGIXI LUVUYO WILSON LW
(14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1788059/1
880 THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK - GEORGE TAXI RANK

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ENTER ALBERT STREET TURN
RIGHT
TO GRADOCK STREET TAXI RANK DROP OF AND PICK UP AND RETURN BACK VIA THE
SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY
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188 GEORGE - OUDTSHOORN

FROM CRADOCK STREET TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
MARKET
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS
OUTENIKWA PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HOOG
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET TILL TAXI
RANK AND RETURN.
189 GEORGE - MOSSELBAAI

FROM TAXI RANK IN CRADOCK STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT IN MARK
STREET, LEFT INTO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO LINKS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD, RIGHT INTO KERK STREET,
LEFT
INTO MARSH STREET, RIGHT INTO ZIETSMAN STEER TO TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
190 GEORGE - BEAUFORT WEST

FROM CRADOCK TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO MARK STREET,
RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS OUTENIKWA
PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO BARON VAN
RHEEDE
STREET TO ROBOT STRAIGHT TO R62, RIGHT INTO N1 MOVE INTO DONKIN STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN DONKIN STREET AND RETURN.
191 GEORGE - LADISMITH

FROM CRADOCK STREET GEORGE, JOIN WILLINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT TO HIBERNIA
STREET, STRAIGHT TO R62 TO LANGHOVEN STREET AND RETURN RIGHT TO HIGH
STREET
AND TURN RIGHT AGAIN TO REGION STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OUDTSHOORN, JOIN
R62
TO CALITZDORP TO RUITERS PADKAFEE IN ZOAR TO TAXI RANK IN KING STREET
LADISMITH AND RETURN.
N7 GEORGE - WILDERNESS

FROM TAXI RANK THEMBALETHU INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO N2 VIA N2 TO
HOLIDAY INN GARAGE WILDERNESS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N44 THEMBALETHU - OUBAAI GOLF CLUB

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN RIGHT ONTO N2 VIA
PACALTSDORP VIA AIRPORT TURN LEFT TO HEROLDSBAY EXT 1 & 2, PROCEED TO
OUBAAI GOLF CLUB, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N45 THEMBALETHU - BLANCO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ENTER ALBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT TO YORK STREET TURN LEFT ONTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD VIA GEORGE HOSPITAL,
TURN LEFT TO BLANCO AND PROCEED TO LINKS DROP OFF, RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M2 GEORGE - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD CROSS TO ALBERT
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD CROSS TO N9 -
UNIONDALE, WILLOWMORE, ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINET, MIDDLEBURG, RIGHT AT N10
TO
CRADOCK TO R61 TO QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN.
M3 GEORGE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM THEMBALETHU, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT AT N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
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PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANDORPS, VIA JEFFREYS BAY, VIA UITENHAGE ROAD TO
NBEKISH ROAD TO STRUANDALE ROAD TO DEK ROAD AND TO NJOLI AT PORT
ELIZABETH
AND RETURN.
N61 GEORGE - UMTATA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2, VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH TO UMTATA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N62 GEORGE - UMQANDULI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA IDUTYWA TURN RIGHT TO
UMQANDULI AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N63 GEORGE - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA PORT ALFRED
PROCEED TO EAST LONDON ENTER BUFFALO STREET, TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI
RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P3 THEMBALETHU - ELLIOTDALE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO THE N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA VIEGSVILLE, VIA
UMQANDULI TO ELLIOTDALE TAXI RANK AND RETURN VIA SAME ROUTE.
752 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

FROM SANDKRAAL ROAD THEMBALETHU INTO SANKRAAL ROAD, LEFT INTO N2, LEFT AT
CROSSING TO PICK 'N PAY THEN TO CHECKERS COURTNAY STREET FORWARD TILL
FRIENDLY GROCER, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TILL PALLOT DENNE OORD AND
RETURN INTO COURTNAY STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT AT THE COURT
THEN
TO DROP OFF AT GAME RETURN TO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET,
LEFT
INTO CRADOCK STREET TO GEORGE TAXI RANK GEORGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
M4 GEORGE - GRAAFF-REINETT

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, CROSS TO ALBERT
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD CROSS TO N9 -
UNIONDALE, VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, GRAAFF-REINET AND RETURN.
M5 GEORGE - WHITTLESEA

FROM THEMBALETHU, RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT AT N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA JEFFREYS BAY VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA
GRAHAMSTOWN VIA FORT BEAUFORT, VIA SEAMORE TO WHITTLESEA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.
P4 THEMBALETHU - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ALFRED PROCEED TO EAST LONDON
ENTER BUFFALO STREET TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI RANK IN EAST LONDON AND
RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P5 THEMBALETHU - LADY FRERE

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 695



FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ENTER ALBERT STREET TURN LEFT IN
YORKS STREET VIA UNIONDALE, VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, VIA GRAAFF-
REINET, VIA MIDDLEBERG, VIA CRADOCK, VIA TARKASTAD, VIA QUEENTOWNS TO
LADY
FRERE TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE-LUSIKISIKI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD,ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA.VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY,VIA HUMANSDORP,VIA PORT ELIZABETH,VIA GRAHAMSTOWN,VIA
KING
WILLIAMSTOWN,VIA KOMGA,VIA BUTTERWORTH,VIA UMTATA,VIA MISTY MOUTH,VIA
NTLAZA,PORT ST JOHNS AND PROCEED TO LUSIKISIKI TAXI RANK OFF LOAD AND
PICK
UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P93 THEMBALETHU - GARDEN ROUTE MALL

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO SANDKRAAL
ROAD, TURN RIGHT ONTO THE N2, TURN LEFT TO KNYSNA ROAD TURN LEFT INTO
GARDEN ROUTE MALL DROP OFF AND PICK UP ONLY.
066 GEORGE TO CAPE TOWN / BELLVILLE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN LEFT ON
N2
TURN LEFT, VIA MOSSELBAY, VIA RIVERSDALE, VIA SWELLENDAM, VIA
RIVIERSONDEREND, VIA GRABOUW, N2 ALONG ANDRIES PRETORIUS TO SOMERSET WEST
RANK, DROP OFF ONLY, PROCEED ALONG N2, TURN INTO R300, TURN LEFT INTO
STRAND (VOORTREKKER ROAD) AND PROCEED TO RANK TO BELLVILLE, DROP OFF AND
PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE-DURBAN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK VIA N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA PLETTENBERG BAY VIA
HUMANSDORP VIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA PEDDIE VIA KING
WILLIAMS
TOWN VIA KOMGA VIA BUTTERWORTH VIA IDUTYWA VIA UMTATA VIA QUMBU VIA MOUNT
FRERE VIA MOUNT AYLIFF VIA KOKSTAD VIA HARDEN VIA PORT SHEPSTON PROCEED
TO SWINTINR STREET TAXI RANK TO WALMER HOSTEL DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND
RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE-JOHANNESBURG

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK VIA OUDTSHOORN VIA BEAUFORT WEST VIA COLESBURG
VIA KROONSTAD VIA GRASMEER PROCEED TO THE CORNER OF WANDEROUS STREET AND
CORNER OF NORTH STREET TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG DROP OFF AND PICK UP AT
TAXI RANK RETURN VIA SAME ROUTE.

OP.8236654. (2) NGIXI LUVUYO WILSON LW ID NO 6210125940089. (3) DISTRICT:
GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: BOX 3680, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE, 6530. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1779965/1 FROM NGIXI LUVUYO WILSON LW
(15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1779965/1
880 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

VANAF PUNTE GELEE BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN THEMBALETHU, LANGS
SANDKRAALWEG,
LINKS IN NGAKANISTRAAT, REGS IN SANDKRAALWEG, LINKS NA NUWE GEBIED SONDER
STRAATNAME, LINKS IN SANDKRAALWEG, IN ALBERTSTRAAT, REGS IN
CRADOCKSTRAAT,
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REGS IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE CRADOCKSTRAAT GEORGE EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
ROETE
OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS LANGS SANDKRAALWEG OPGETEL WORD NIE.
M4 GEORGE - GRAAFF REINET

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, VIA UNIONDALE,
VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN PROCEED TO TAXI RANK ON THE CORNER OF
NARSING
AND SNOW DROP STREET, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M5 GEORGE - SADA/WHITTLESEA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, TURN RIGHT
ONTO
N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH,
VIA
GRAHAMSTOWNS, VIA FORT BEAUFORT, VIA SEYMORE PROCEED TO WHITTLESEA TAXI
RANK, DROPP OFF AND PICK UP, AT ROSE STREET AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M2 GEORGE - QUEENSTOWN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TURN RIGHT ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD VIA UNIONDALE,
VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA GRAAFF REINET ONTO N1 TO R61 ROAD VIA BEESEN STREET
TAXI RANK AT CRADOCK, VIA TORKASTAD, PROCEED TO QUEENSTOWN TAXI RANK NEXT
TO BOXER WHOLESALE, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
M3 GEORGE - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA JEFFREYS BAY, ENTER UITENHAGE ROAD
TO
NYLEKISA ROAD, TO STRUANDALE ROAD, TURN RIGHT AND PROCEED TO NJOLI SQUARE
TAXI RANK DROP OFF AND PICK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N61 GEORGE - UMTATA

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH TO UMTATA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N62 GEORGE - UMQANDULI

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK, TO SANDKRAAL ROAD ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA IDUTYWA TURN RIGHT TO
UMQANDULI AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
M6 GEORGE - EAST LONDON

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA PORT ALFRED
PROCEED TO EAST LONDON ENTER BUFFALO STREET TURN LEFT TO EMTHINI TAXI
RANK
IN EAST LONDON AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
P3 GEORGE - ELLIOTDALE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ONTO N2 VIA KNYSNA, VIA
PLETTENBERG BAY, VIA HUMANSDORP, VIA PORT ELIZABETH, VIA GRAHAMSTOWN, VIA
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, VIA KOMGA, VIA BUTTERWORTH, VIA VIEGSVILLE, VIA
UMQANDULI TO ELLIOTDALE TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE
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P5 GEORGE - LADY FRERE

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ENTER ALBERT STREET TURN LEFT IN
YORK STREET VIA UNIONDALE, VIA WILLOWMORE, VIA ABERDEEN, VIA GRAAFFF
REINET, VIA MIDDLEBERG, VIA CRADOCK, VIA TARKASTAD, VIA QUEENSTOWNS TO
LADY
FRERE TAXI RANK AND RETURN BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE
752 THEMBALETHU - GEORGE

VANAF SANDKRAALWEG THEMBALETHU, IN SANDKRAAL, LINKS IN N2, LINKS BY VURK
EN
AAN TOT BY PICK 'N PAY, DAN TOT BY CHERKERS COURTNAYSTRAAT, AAN TOT BY
FRIENDLY GROCER, REGS IN WELLINGTONSTRAAT TOT BY PALLOT DENNEOORD, TERUG
IN
COURTNAYSTRAAT, REGS IN YORKSTRAAT, LINKS BY DIE HOF, AAN TOT BY AFLAAI
PLEK BY GAME, TERUG IN YORKSTRAAT, REGS IN VICTORIAATRAAT, LINKS IN
CRADOCKSYSTRAAT NA GEORGE TAXI RANK GEORGE EN TERUG OOR DIESLEFDE ROETE.
N7 GEORGE - WILDERNESS

FROM TAXI RANK THEMBALETHU INTO SANDKRAAL ROAD, RIGHT INOT N2 VIA N2 TO
HOLIDAY INN GARAGE WILDERNESS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N44 THEMBALETHU - OUBAAI GOLF CLUB

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK ONTO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN RIGHT INTO N2 VI
PACALTSDORP VIA AIRPORT TURN LEFT TO HEROLDSBAY EXT 1 & 2, PROCEED TO
OUBAAI GOLF CLUB, DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
N45 THEMBALETHU - BLANCO

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD, ENTER ALBERT STREET, TURN
RIGHT TO YORK STREET TURN LEFT ONTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD VIA GEORGE HOSPITAL,
TURN LEFT TO BLANCO AND PROCEED TO LINKS DROP OFF, AND RETURN VIA THE
SAME
ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

188 GEORGE - OUDTSHOORN

FROM CRADOCK STREET TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
MARKET
STREET, RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS
OUTENIKWA PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HOOG
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO ADDERLEY STREET TILL TAXI
RANK AND RETURN.
189 GEORGE - MOSSELBAAI

FROM TAXI RANK IN CRADOCK STREET, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT IN MARK
STREET, LEFT INTO YORK STREET, RIGHT INTO N2, LEFT INTO LINKS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO LOUIS FOURIE ROAD, LEFT INTO GEORGE ROAD, RIGHT INTO KERK STREET,
LEFT
INTO MARSH STREET, RIGHT INTO ZIETSMAN STEER TO TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
190 GEORGE - BEAUFORT WEST

FROM CRADOCK TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO MARK STREET,
RIGHT INTO YORK STREET, LEFT INTO LANGENHOVEN ROAD MOVE PASS OUTENIKWA
PASS, LEFT TO OUDTSHOORN FROM LANGENHOVEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO BARON VAN
RHEEDE
STREET TO ROBOT STRAIGHT TO R62, RIGHT INTO N1 MOVE INTO DONKIN STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN DONKIN STREET AND RETURN.
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191 GEORGE - LADISMITH

FROM CRADOCK STREET GEORGE, JOIN WILLINGTON STREET, TURN LEFT TO HIBERNIA
STREET, STRAIGHT TO R62 TO LANGHOVEN STREET AND RETURN RIGHT TO HIGH
STREET
AND TURN RIGHT AGAIN TO REGION STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OUDTSHOORN, JOIN
R62
TO CALITZDORP TO RUITERS PADKAFEE IN ZOAR TO TAXI RANK IN KING STREET
LADISMITH AND RETURN.
THEMBALETHU-KINGSWOOD

FROM THEMBALETHU TO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN LEFT AT TOTAL GARAGE ENTER UNION
STREET,PROCEED TO KINGSWOOD DROP OFF AND PICK UP,RETURN VIA THE SAME
ROUTE.
THEMBALETHU-HEROLDS BAY

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK TO SANDKRAAL ROAD TURN LEFT ONTO N2,PASS
PACALTSDORP.PASS GEORGE AIRPORT PROCEED TO HEROLDS BAY,DROP OFF AND PICK
UP
AN D RETURN BACK VIA SAME ROUTE.
THEMBALETHU-DURBAN

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK RIGHT ON N2 VIA KNYSNA VIA PLETTENBERG BAY VIA
HUMANSDORP VBIA PORT ELIZABETH VIA GRAHAMSTOWN VIA PEDDIE VIA KING
WILLIAMS
TOWN VIA KOMGA VIA BUTTERWORTH VIA IDUTYWA VIA UMTATA VIA QUMBU VIA MOUNT
FRERE VIA MOUNT AYLIFF VIA KOKSTAD VIA HARDEN VIA PORT SHEPSTON PROCEED
TO
SWINTINR STREET TAXI RANK TO WALMER HOSTEL DROP OFF AND PICK UP AND
RETURN
BACK VIA THE SAME ROUTE.
GEORGE-JOHANNESBURG

FROM THEMBALETHU TAXI RANK VIA OUDTSHOORN VIA BEAUFORT WEST VIA COLESBURG
VIA KROONSTAD VIA GRASMEER PROCEED TO THE CORNER OF WANDEROUS STREET AND
CORNER OF NORTH STREET TAXI RANK IN JOHANNESBURG DROP OFF AND PICK UP AT
TAXI RANK RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8238369. (2) TSHEMESE MAVIS UNATHI MU ID NO 8111040409085. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: C581 SITE C, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT C581 SITE C KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8238615. (2) MBANGI MNONELELI NOEL MN ID NO 7307255898084. (3)

DISTRICT: KNYSNA. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 1988, PLETTENBERG BAY,
PLETTENBERG BAY, 6600. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
PLETTENBERG BAAI - KNYSNA

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE PLETTENBERG BAAI IN HOOGSTRAAT, REGS IN MARINEWEG
LINKS IN N2, KOPPEL AAN HOOFSTRAAT KNYSNA, LINKS IN GREYSTRAAT, LINKS IN
NELSONSTRAAT, NA TAXI STAANPLEK TE KNYSNA EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
BOSSIESGIF - PLETTENBERG
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VANAF BOSSIESGIF IN THERON STRAAT REGS IN HUTCHINSON STRAAT LINKS IN
FARRISTRAAT, LINKS IN TRUTER STRAAT OOR N2 IN MARINEDRIVE, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT BY TAXI RANK PLETTENBERGBAAI EN TERUG.

OP.8240260. (2) MAPITSHA NOSIPHIWO N. ID NO 7007060714084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 3 ZONE 4, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO 3 ZONE 4 LANGA TO PLACES WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA
AND RETURN.

OP.8242155. (2) JONES HENDRIK WILLIAM HW ID NO 7301035084081. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: PETUNIALAAN 70, TOEKOMSRUS,
OUDTSHOORN, 6620. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 520932/4 FROM
JONES HENDRIK WILLIAM HW (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X
14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 520932/4
695 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, IN BONDSTRAAT,
IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN ST. SAVIOURSTRAAT, IN BARON VAN
RHEEDESTRAAT, IN NOORDSTRAAT, IN PARKWEG NOORD, OOR
VOORTREKKERWEG, IN PARKWEG SUID IN RADEMEYERSTRAAT, OOR
LANGENHOVENWEG, IN DASSIEWEG, IN 12DE LAAN, OM SIRKEL IN
ZEBRAWEG, IN ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN OUDTSHOORN NOORD EN
TERUG SOOS VOLG: IN PETUNIALAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN DUIFLAAN,
OM BRIDGETON SIRKEL, IN IMPALAWEG, IN POPLARSTRAAT, IN
JACOBSTRAAT, IN QUARRYSTRAAT, IN JONESSTRAAT, IN
MEULSTRAAT, IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN BONDSTRAAT, IN TAXI
STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN
PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
696 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, IN BONDSTRAAT,
IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN HEUNISSTRAAT, IN
5DE LAAN, IN ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN, IN PETUNIALAAN, IN
WEYERSLAAN, IN STUURMANSTRAAT, IN ARNOLD DE JAGER RYLAAN, IN
SYABONGASTRAAT, IN NEW LOOK OUDTSHOORN NOORD EN TERUG SOOS
VOLG: IN 8STE LAAN, IN 18DE LAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN DUIFLAAN,
IN IMPALAWEG, IN POPLARSTRAAT, IN JACOBSONSTRAAT, IN
VOORTREKKERWEG, IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN BONDSTRAAT, IN TAXI
STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN
PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
976 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN BONDSTRAAT OUDTSHOORN, IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN JACOBSONSTRAAT, IN
POPLARSTRAAT, IN IMPALAWEG, IN DUIFLAAN, IN ZEBRAWEG, IN
PETUNIALAAN, IN WEYERSLAAN, IN STUURMANSSTRAAT, IN ARNOLD DE
JAGER RYLAAN, IN 20STE LAAN, IN NEWLOOK OUDTSHOORN NOORD EN
TERUG SOOS VOLG: IN DASSIEWEG, IN 17DE LAAN, IN GRYSBOKLAAN,
IN ZEBRAWEG, IN SPRINGBOKWEG, IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN
HOOFSTRAAT, IN KERKSTRAAT, IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, IN BONDSTRAAT,
NA TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OP VOORWAARDE DAT
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GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
781 - OUDTSHOORN - OUDTSHOORN NOORD
***********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN NA PUNTE GELEE
BINNE DIE MUNISIPALE GEBIED VAN OUDTSHOORN EN TERUG OP DIE
VOORWAARDE DAT HIERDIE VERVOER OP HIERDIE ROETE SLEGS TUSSEN
DIE VOLGENDE TYE MAG PLAASVIND: 1. MAANDAE TOT DONDERDAE
TUSSEN (I) 08H30 EN 12H00; (II) 14H00 EN 16H30 EN (III)
17H30 EN 07H30. 2. VRYDAE 08H30 TOT MAANDAE 07H00 OP
VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
978 - OUDTSHOORN - WABOOMSKRAAL - GEORGE
****************************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN BONDSTRAAT OUDTSHOORN,
REGS IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN
HOOFSTRAAT, LINKS IN LANGENHOVENWEG, IN N12, REGS IN
ONBEKENDE GRONDPAD NA KLIPDRIF, DORINGRIVIER, PAARDEBONT,
TERUG MET DIESELFDE PAD TOT BY R62, LANGS R62, REGS IN
ONBEKENDE GRONDPAD TOT BY WABOOMSKRAAL, TERUG OP DIESELFDE
PAD NA R62, LANGS R62, LINKS IN LANGENHOVENWEG, REGS IN
HIBERNIASTRAAT, REGS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT TOT BY TAXI STAANPLEK
TE GEORGE EN TERUG LANGS DIESELFDE ROETE OP VOORWAARDE DAT
GEEN PASSASIERS OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE GEORGE.
982 - OUDTSHOORN - MOSSELBAAI
*****************************

VANAF UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OOR ROBINSON PAS, IN LOUIS
FOURIELAAN, LINKS IN GEORGEWEG, REGS IN KERKSTRAAT, LINKS
MARSHSTRAAT, REGS IN ZIETSMANSTRAAT, REGS IN MATFIELDSTRAAT,
IN ERNEST ROBINSONSTRAAT NA TAXI STAANPLEK TE MOSSELBAAI EN
TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE OP VOORWAARDE DAT GEEN PASSASIERS
OPGELAAI MAG WORD TE MOSSELBAAI.
995 - OUDTSHOORN - MOUNT HOPE
*****************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN OOR N12, IN
R328 OOR VOLMOED, KANDELAARSRIVIER NA MOUNT HOPE EN TERUG
OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
A98 - OUDTSHOORN - CALITSDORP
*****************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN IN BONDSTRAAT OUDTSHOORN,
REGS IN ADDERLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN R62 OOR
DE HOOP, OOR WELBEDACHT, OOR UITVLUGT, OOR WARMBAD NA TAXI
STAANPLEK TE GEMEENSKAPSAAL CALITZDORP EN TERUG OOR
DIESELFDE ROETE.
D57 - OUDTSHOORN - MATJIESRIVIER
********************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, LINKS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, LINKS IN KERKSTRAAT, REGS IN BARON VAN
RHEEDESTRAAT, LINKS IN R28 OOR BUFFELSDRIFT, SCHOEMANSHOEK
EN GROOTKRAAL TOT BY POSKANTOOR MATJIESRIVIER EN TERUG
OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D60 - OUDTSHOORN - VLAKTEPLAAS
******************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, LINKS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN N12 NA DE RUST,
IN BLOMNEKSTRAAT, IN SKOOLSTRAAT, IN RANDSTRAAT, IN
SCHOEMANSTRAAT NA STAANPLEK IN SCHOEMANSTRAAT TE DE RUST IN
RANDSTRAAT, IN SKOOLSTRAAT, IN BLOMNEKSTRAAT, IN N12, LANGS
N12 NA STAANPLEK TE KLAARSTROOM, TERUG NA N12, LANGS N12 TOT
BY VLAKTEPLAAS EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
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D62 - OUDTSHOORN - VOLMOED
**************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN
LANGENHOVENWEG, REGS IN RADEMEYERSTRAAT, OOR WELGELUK, LINKS
IN R328, REGS IN ONBEKENDE PAD NA LOKASIE TE VOLMOED EN
TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D63 - OUDTSHOORN - SPITSKOP
***************************

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE UNIEPLEIN OUDTSHOORN, REGS IN
ADDERLEYSTRAAT, LINKS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, IN R29, LINKS BY
OUDEMURAAGIE AFDRAAI NA SPITSKOP WINKEL SPITSKOP EN TERUG
OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS IN OUDTSHOORN TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8242174. (2) UNITRANS PASSENGER PTY LTD ID NO 680869907. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 817, EPPINDUST, 7475. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 45 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF PERSONS ON A
PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
PASSASIERS -
ROETE 1

VERTREK VANAF DEPOT, REGS IN VERKEERSTRAAT - STOP 1 HOEK VAN VERKEER &
SUIKERHOEKSTRAAT, REGS IN SUIKERHOEKSTRAAT - STOP 2 HOEK VAN GYPSUM SLOT,
LINKS IN DOLOMITE - STOP 3 HOEK VAN ZIRCON. RY VERDER IN DOLOMITESTRAAT -
STOP 4 HOEK VAN GOETHITE. DRAAI LINKS IN KWARSIETSTRAAT - STOP 5 HOEK VAN
ZIRCON & KWARSIET STRAAT. RY TOT BY SUIKERHOEKSTRAAT - DRAAI REGS EN WEER
LINKS IN VERKEERSTRAAT TOT BY STASIEWEG. DRAAI REGS IN STASIEWEG, RY TOT
BY
MUSKADELSTRAAT, DRAAI LINKS EN WEER LINKS IN PALOMINOWEG - STOP 6 HOEK
VAN
BARKLINKA. DRAAI LINKS IN BARLINKASTRAAT EN REGS IN GRENACHSINGEL -
STOP 7, RY VERDER IN GRENACKSINGEL - STOP 8 HOEK VAN RIESLINGSTRAAT.
DRAAI
REGS IN MUSKADELSTRAAT TOT BY STASIEWEG. DRAAI LINKS - STOP 9 N.L.K. RY
TOT
BY KRUISING. DRAAI REGS OP HOOFPAD R363 TOT BY KOEKENAAP KRUISING - STOP
10. RY VERDER OP R363 TOT BY NUWERUS VIR 3 KM TOT BY KOTZERUS. HOOFPAD
WORD
R227 - TOT BY BRANDSE BAAI. HOOFPAD WORD R2232.
TERUGROETE IN DIE TEENOORGESTELDE RIGTING.
TYDTAFEL

VERTREK LUTZVILLE 06H15 ARRIVEER BRANDSE BAAI 07H25
VERTREK BRANDSE BAAI 08H05 ARRIVEER LUTZVILLE 08H55
VERTREK LUTZVILLE 18H10 ARRIVEER BRANDSE BAAI 19H15
VERTREK BRANDSE BAAI 20H05 ARRIVEER LUTZVILLE 20H55
ROETE 2

VERTREK VANAF DEPOT IN VERKEERSTRAAT, DRAAI REGS IN SUIKERHOEKSTRAAT.
STOP
1 HOEK VAN KWARSIETSTRAAT, RY VERDER TOT BY DOLOMITE, DRAAI LINKS, STOP 2
HOEK VAN ZURCON. RY TOT BY HOEK VAN GOETHITE - STOP 3. DRAAI LINKS IN
KWARSIETSTRAAT, EN WEER REGS IN SUIKERHOEKSTRAAT TOT BY VERKEERSTRAAT.
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DRAAI LINKS TOT BY STASIEWEG, DRAAI REGS. RY TOT BY N.L.K (NAMAKWALAND SE
LANDBOU KO-OP) - STOP 4. DRAAI REGS OP R363 TOT BY KOEKEHOOP KRUISING -
STOP 5, VERDER MET R363 TOT BY NUWERUS VIR 3 KM DAN WORD DIT R227, VANAF
KOTZERUS TOT BY BRANDSE BAAI R2232.
TERUGROETE IN DIE TEENOORGESTELDE RIGTING.
TYDTAFEL

VERTREK LUTZVILLE 06H30
VERTREK BRANDSE BAAI 16H05
ROETE 3

ARRIVEER BRANDSE BAAI 07H25
ARRIVEER LUTZVILLE 16H55

VERTREK VANAF DEPOT IN VERKEERSTRAAT. DRAAI REGS IN STASIEWEG, RY TOT BY
MUSKADELSTRAAT, DRAAI LINKS EN WEER LINKS IN PALOMINOWEG. STOP 1 HOEK VAN
BARLINKA, DRAAI LINKS IN BARLINKA, REGS IN GRENACHSINGEL - STOP 2. RY
VERDER - STOP 3 HOEK VAN RIESLINGSTRAAT, DRAAI WEER REGS IN
MUSKADELSTRAAT,
TOT BY STASIEWEG. DRAAI LINKS TOT BY N.L.K. - STOP 4. RY TOT BY KRUISING.
DRAAI REGS OP HOOFPAD R363 TOT BY KOEKENOOP KRUISING - STOP 5. RY VERDER
OP
R363 TOT BY NUWERUS VIR 3 KM TOT BY KOTZERUS R227 TOT BY BRANDSE BAAI
82232
TERUGROETE IN DIE TEENOORGESTELDE RIGTING.
TYDTAFEL

VERTREK LUTZVILLE 06H00
VERTREK BRANDSE BAAI 16H05
ROETE 4

ARRIVEER BRANDSE BAAI 07H25
ARRIVEER LUTZVILLE 16H55

VERTREK VANAF VREDENDAL NOORD, VAN DER MESCHT SINGEL - STOP 1. DRAAI REGS
IN VAN RHYNWEG, DRAAI LINKS IN PANORAMASTRAAT. RY OM IN PANORAMA SINGEL -
STOP 2 & 3. VERTREK EN DRAAI LINKS IN PANORAMASTRAAT. DRAAI WEER LINKS IN
VAN RHYNWEG - STOP 4. ENKELKWARTIERE, VERTREK EN DRAAI LINKS IN HOOFWEG,
STOP BY T-AANSLUITING DRAAI REGS OP R27 EN STOP BY TREINSPOOR OORGANG.
VERTREK EN DRAAI REGS BY ROBOT IN KERKSTRAAT EN RY OP R363 NA LUTZVILLE.
BLY OP R363 NA M.S.P.
TERUGROETE

VOLG PRESIES DIESELFDE ROETE TERUG TOT OP LUTZVILLE. DRAAI LINKS OP IN
STASIEWEG. STOP BY N.L.K.,DRAAI OM TERUG NA R363, VOLG ROETE TERUG NA
VREDENDAL SOOS OGGEND. BY VREDENDAL - ROBOT DRAAI REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG,
DRAAI REGS IN LANGSTRAAT, STOP. REGS IN PLANISTRAAT, LINKS OP
HOSPITAALSTRAAT, STOP. REGS, EERSTE STRAAT WEER REGS KOPERASIESTRAAT,
STOP
REGUIT OOR TOT BY ENKELKWARTIERE,
AF
IN VOORTREKKER, BEGIN WEER AFLAAI
VOLG DIESELDFDE ROETE SOOS OGGEND
MESCHSINGEL.
TYDTAFEL

VERTREK VREDENDAL NOORD
VERTREK M.S.P.
ROETE 5

LINKS IN KERKSTRAAT TOT BY ROBOT, REGS

BY ENKELKWARTIERE IN VREDENDAL NOORD.
ROETE. ARRIVEER OP STAANPLEK - VAN DER

06H30 ARRIVEER M.S.P. 07H15
16H05 ARRIVEER VREDENDAL NOORD 16H45

VERTREK VANAF VREDENDAL NOORD, VAN DER MESCHSINGEL. DRAAI REGS BY R27 OOR
TREINSPOOR, OP IN VOORTREKKERWEG. DRAAI LINKS BY ROBOT IN KERKSTRAAT,
DRAAI
REGS BY N.L.K NISSAN IN LANGSTRAAT - STOP 1. VERTREK EN DRAAI REGS - STOP
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2 IN PLAINSTRAAT. DRAAI LINKS IN HOSPITALSTRAAT - STOP 3 & 4. DRAAI REGS
IN
DAMSTRAAT, DRAAI IN KOPERASIESTRAAT - STOP 5. VERTREK EN STOP BY
ENKELKWARTIERE - STOP 6. VERTREK EN DRAAI LINKS IN KERKSTRAAT NA
LUTZVILLE
- STOP 7. NET BUITE VREDENDAL OP R363 - STOP 8. PRODUKTE MARK OP R363, RY
REGUIT NA LUTZVILLE. DRAAI REGS VANAF R363 IN STASIEWEG EN STOP 9
BY N.K.K. DRAAI OM TERUG NA STASIEWEG, DRAAI REGS OP R363 TOT BY
KOEKENAAP
KRUIS - STOP 10. RY REGUIT OP R363 NA M.S.P.
TERUGROETE IN DIE TEENOORGESTELDE RIGTING AS HEERIT.
TYDTAFEL

VERTREK VREDENDAL NOORD
VERTREK M.S.P.
VERTREK VREDENDAL NOORD
VERTREK M.S.P.
ROETE 6

06H30 ARRIVEER M.S.P. 07H20
08H10 ARRIVEER VREDENDAL NOORD 08H55
18H30 ARRIVEER M.S.P. 19H30
20H00 ARRIVEER VREDENDAL NOORD 21H00

VERTREK VANAF DEPOT IN VERKEERSTRAAT. DRAAI REGS IN STASIEWEG. RY TOT BY
MUSKADELSTRAAT. DRAAI LINKS EN WEER LINKS IN PALOMINOWEG - STOP 1 HOEK
VAN
BARLINKA. DRAAI LINKS IN BARLINKASTRAAT WEER REGS IN GRENACHSINGEL -
STOP 2. RY VERDER - STOP 3 HOEK VAN RIESLINGSTRAAT. DRAAI WEER REGS IN
MUSKADELSTRAAT TOT BY STASIEWEG. DRAAI LINKS IN VERKEERSTRAAT TOT BY
N.L.K.
STOP 4. RY TOT BY KRUISING. DRAAI REGS OP HOOFPAD R363 TOT BY KOEKENAAP
KRUISING - STOP 5. RY VERDER OP R363 TOT BY NUWERUS VIR 3 KM TOT BY
KOTZERUS R227 TOT BY BRANDSE BAAI R2232.
TERUGROETE IN DIE TEENOORGESTELDE RIGTING AS HEENRIT.
TYDTAFEL

VERTREK VANAF LUTZVILLE 06H00 ARRIVEER BRANDSE BAAI 07H25
VERTREK BRANDSE BAAI 16H05 ARRIVEER LUTZVILLE 16H55

OP.8244192. (2) SHENXANE MAGQWETENI M ID NO 5407245670080. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: L625 SITE B, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1783615/1 FROM SHENXANE MAGQWETENI M (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1783615/1
EXISTING AUTHORITY
611 KHAYELITSHA - SOMERSET WEST

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO BADEN POWELL DRIVE, ALONG
BADEN POWELL DRIVE, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT INTO VICTORIA ROAD
SOMERSET WEST, RIGHT INTO ANDRIES PRETORUIS STREET TO TAXI RANK AT 0 K
BAZAARS IN SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE
FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: NO PASSENGERS ARE LOADED AT SOMERSET WEST AND THAT
NO
RANKING TAKES PLACE IN SOMERSET WEST. SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING COND:NO
PASSENGERS ARE LOADED AT SOMERSET WEST AND THAT NO RANKING TAKES PLACE IN
SOMERSET WEST.
D98 KHAYELITSHA - GRABOUW

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KHAYELITSHA, INTO HOZA STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE
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ROAD EXT, LEFT INTO BADEN POWELL DRIVE, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT
INTO
OU KAAPSE ROAD GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO
PASSENGERS
ARE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSH ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS MINIBUS-TAXI OPERATING
LICENCE IN TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:
A) THAT THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC
TRANSPORT FACILITY IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE MANAGEMENT
PRACTICES
AND OR REGULATIONS THAT THE MUNICIPALITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THE
FACILITY.
B) THAT THE OPERATOR AT ALL TIMES ADHERES TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT AND
MINIMUM STANDARD CONSTITUTION AS SPECIFIED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL
TRANSPORT REGISTRAR.
C) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IN INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
D) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5
OF
2009) .

E) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
F) THAT PASSENGERS ARE NOT PICKED UP AT ANY
OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING
G) THAT PASSENGERS ARE NOT PICKED UP AT ANY
OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING

OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY
LICENCE.
OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY
LICENCE.

H) THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES MINIBUS-TAXI TYPE SERVICES ON THE
ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE.
I) THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY DISPLAYS THE LOGO OF THE ASSOCIATION HE OR SHE
IS

REGISTERED WITH.
J) THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED
OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED
FOR
THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION
K) IN THE EVENT OF THE OPERATOR BEING DEREGISTERED BY
PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR, THE OPERATING LICENCE
IMMEDIATELY.
L) THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED PROFESSIONAL
DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
GENERIC CONDITIONS
A) A DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE" HAS BEEN
ISSUED FOR THE SAME VEHICLE. THE SERIAL NUMBER OF THIS FACE VALUE
DOCUMENT

IN THE EVENT OF THE
THE SUPPORT LETTER

THE OFFICE OF THE
WILL BE CANCELLED
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IS 3444424. THIS DUPLICATE DOCUMENT MUST BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE BY THE
OPERATOR (NOT IN THE VEHICLE) AND CANNOT BE USED TO PROVIDE ANY FORM OF
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE.
B) WHERE THE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE "MARKED FOR THE VEHICLE" IS LOST
OR
DAMAGED, THE HOLDER MUST IMMEDIATELY APPLY FOR A DUPLICATE OPERATING
LICENCE. THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
MAY HOWEVER BE USED BY THE OPERATOR DURING COURT CASES TO SHOW THAT THE
VEHICLE IS LINKED TO A VALID OPERATING LICENCE.
D)THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST EITHER BE
REGISTERED
IN THE NAME OF THE OPERATING LICENCE HOLDER OR THE HOLDER MUST BE
REGISTERED AS THE OPERATOR OF THAT VEHICLE IN TERMS OF A VEHICLE LEASE
AGREEMENT. WHERE SUCH A LEASE AGREEMENT IS TERMINATED PREMATURELY THE
OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUSPENDED UNTIL A NEW VEHICLE IS PROCURED OR
UNTIL A NEW LEASE AGREEMENT IS ENTERED INTO.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

E98-KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN,
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, INTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
060-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG
N1
TO BEAUFORT WEST RIGHT ONTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS
TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
061-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT
GRABOUW, CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE,
PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR
TOWN MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E97-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

ONTO N2, PAST SOMERSET WEST,
GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP,

PEDDIE AND RAY TO KING WILLIAMS

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, INTO R72, ALONG
R72 TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO
THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP
AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE
DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
M51-KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO
MEW-WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO DONKIN
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STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO
R57
TO GRAAF REINET, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT ONTO R58 TO
STEYNSBURG,
MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT, INDWE, MACLAER, MOUNT FLETCHER STRAIGHT TO
MATATIELE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E20-KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT ONTO R300 TOWARDS N1, ONTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO RICHMOND, RIGHT ONTO 8398, ALONG R398 TO MIDDELBURG, ONTO
R56,
ALONG R56 TO INDWE, RIGHT ONTO 8396, ALONG R396 TO TAXI RANK AT TSOLO AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F61-KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO
MEW
WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO R300, ONTO R300 TO N1, ONTO N1 TO
COLESBERG,
RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT ONTO PALMIET
AT
TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
611 KHAYELITSHA - SOMERSET WEST

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO BADEN POWELL DRIVE, ALONG
BADEN POWELL DRIVE, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT INTO VICTORIA ROAD
SOMERSET WEST, RIGHT INTO ANDRIES PRETORUIS STREET TO TAXI RANK AT OK
BAZAARS IN SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE
FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: NO PASSENGERS ARE LOADED AT SOMERSET WEST AND THAT
NO
RANKING TAKES PLACE IN SOMERSET WEST.
D98-KHAYELITSHA - GRABOUW

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KHAYELITSHA, INTO HOZA STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE
ROAD EXT, LEFT INTO BADEN POWELL DRIVE, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT
INTO
OU KAAPSE ROAD GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO
PASSENGERS
ARE PICKED UP AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY AND ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE DROPPED OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
E79-KUWAIT - HARARE

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND DRIFTSAND,
INTO
OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO
PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI ROAD, LEFT INTO
SPINE ROAD, LEFT INTO NTLAZANE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STEVE BIKO ROAD, LEFT
INTO
BUKWAYO ROAD, RIGHT INTO NCUMO ROAD, RIGHT INTO FUNZA STREET, INTO
KUYASA,
INTO WALTER SISULU ROAD, INTO MAKAYA OSCAR MPETHA, INTO TAMBO ROAD, INTO
BATANDWA NDONDO ROAD TO HARARE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E80-KUWAIT - MAKAYA
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FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, LEFT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAPHONGWANA AVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO LUZUKO AND DRIFTSAND,
INTO
OLD FAURE ROAD, BACK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO
PAMA ROAD, RIGHT INTO KUSANA ROAD, RIGHT INTO MAKABENI ROAD, LEFT INTO
SPINE ROAD, INTO LWANDLE DRIVE, INTO ALBERTINA SISULU, INTO MONGEZI ROAD,
INTO LAWULO, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO TUTUAVE, RIGHT INTO LINDELA
ROAD TO MAKAZA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E81-KUWAIT - MACASSAR

FROM TAXI RANK IN SITE C KUWAIT, RIGHT INTO SOLOMON TSHUKU STREET, LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT INTO PAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO
BONGA DRIVE (M45), INTO SULANI DRIVE, INTO NYATHI AVE, INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD,
RIGHT INTO FUKUTHA ROAD, INTO CEKECHA ROAD TO MACASSAR AND RETURN ALONG
THE
SAME ROUTE.
L80-KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO DONKIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN,
LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO QUEENSTOWN,
COFIMVABA, TSOMO, NGQAMAKHWE, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA STRAIGHT TO
WILLOWVALE
AND RETURN.
KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDEN

FROM KHAYELITSHA, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 TOWARDS GRAAF REINET, PEASTON, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, ADELAIDE, ALICE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA, ALICE,
KING WILLIAMS TOWN, BISHO, MDANTSANE, EAST LONDON AND RETURN THE SAME
ROUTE.
KHAYELITSHA - EASTO LONDON

FROM KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, PAST SOMERSET WEST,
GRABOUW, CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE, GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP,
PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE, EAST LONDON AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
F55-KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
L79-KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST INTO DONKIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN,
LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, STRAIGHT
TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
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E9-KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN, ALONG N2 TO
THE
AMALINDA OFF-RAMP IN EAST LONDON, PROCEED ALONG THE OFF-RAMP TO THE STOP
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG VOORTREKKER
ROAD
WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA MAIN ROAD TO THE FRERE HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO
LENNOX ROAD AND PROCEED TO THE 4 WAY STOP AT THE ORIENTAL PLAZA, PROCEED
ALONG MILNER ROAD TO THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ST. JOHN'S ROAD TO
THE ROBOT, THEN TURN LEFT INTO NORT WEST EXPRESS WAY, PROCEED ALONG NORTH
WEST EXPRESS WAY WHICH BECOMES BUFFALO STREET, TURN INTO EAST LONDON TAXI
CITY RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8244566. (2) GONTSANA MAKUYIWE ELIAS ME ID NO 6902045820082. (3)

DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 144 PEACE ROAD, CAPRICORN PARK,
MUIZENBURG, 7945. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
R81 VRYGROND - FISH HOEK

FROM VRYGROND AVENUE LEFT INTO PRINCE GEORGE RIGHT INTO SUNRISE CIRCLE
(R310) BECOMING ROYAL ROAD, LEFT INTO BEACH ROAD, BECOMING ATLANTIC ROAD,
LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD (M4) ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO BEACH ROAD TO FISH
HOEK
TAXI RANK AND RETURN FROM FISH HOEK TAXI RANK RIGHT STATION ROAD RIGHT
INTO
MAIN ROAD FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE TO VRYGROND. THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING
LICENCE IS ALLOWED TO DROP AND PICK UP PASSENGERS ON THE WESTERN SIDE OF
MUIZENBERG STATION.
R82 VRYGROND - KHAYELITHSA

FROM VRYGROND AVENUE LEFT INTO PRINCE GEORGE DRIVE (M5) LEFT TO BADEN
POWELL DRIVE LEFT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD RIGHT INTO STEVE BIKO STREET RIGHT
INTO BUKWAYO ROAD RIGHT INTO NCUMO ROAD RIGHT INTO FUNZA ROAD LEFT INTO
OSCAR MPETHA ROAD RIGHT INTO TAMBO ROAD RIGHT STEVE TSHWETE ROAD LEFT
INTO
WALTER SISULU ROAD LEFT INTO FUTHUKA ROAD LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT
INTO PAMA ROAD RIGHT INTO MEW WAY ROAD RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT
INTO
SWARTKLIP ROAD RIGHT INTO BADEN POWELL DRIVE RIGHT INTO PRINCE GEORGE
DRIVE
RIGHT INTO VRYGROND AVENUE.
R83 VRYGROND - UMTATA

FROM VRYGROND AVENUE LEFT INTO PRINCE GEORGE DRIVE LEFT INTO BADEN POWELL
DRIVE LEFT N2 LEFT ONTO R300 RAMP ONTO N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, GRAAF REINET,
CRADOCK, SADA, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, ENGCOBO,
DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR, TSOLO, QUMBA, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT
FLETCHER, MATATIELE, KOKSTAD, PEARSTON, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE,
PEDDIE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, BUTTERWORTH, CENTANE, IDUTYWA,
WILLOWVALE TO UMTATA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8244568. (2) MKHIZE TWASEMBO T ID NO 7407175283084. (3) DISTRICT:
SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: SOLOMON CODETA TSHUKU AVE, SITE C,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 18 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
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R81 VRYGROND - FISH HOEK

FROM VRYGROND AVENUE LEFT INTO PRINCE GEORGE RIGHT INTO SUNRISE CIRCLE
(R310) BECOMING ROYAL ROAD, LEFT INTO BEACH ROAD, BECOMING ATLANTIC ROAD,
LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD (M4) ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO BEACH ROAD TO FISH
HOEK
TAXI RANK AND RETURN FROM FISH HOEK TAXI RANK RIGHT STATION ROAD RIGHT
INTO
MAIN ROAD FOLLOW THE SAME ROUTE TO VRYGROND. THE HOLDER OF THIS OPERATING
LICENCE IS ALLOWED TO DROP AND PICK UP PASSENGERS ON THE WESTERN SIDE OF
MUIZENBERG STATION.
R82 VRYGROND - KHAYELITHSA

FROM VRYGROND AVENUE LEFT INTO PRINCE GEORGE DRIVE (M5) LEFT TO BADEN
POWELL DRIVE LEFT INTO SWARTKLIP ROAD RIGHT INTO STEVE BIKO STREET RIGHT
INTO BUKWAYO ROAD RIGHT INTO NCUMO ROAD RIGHT INTO FUNZA ROAD LEFT INTO
OSCAR MPETHA ROAD RIGHT INTO TAMBO ROAD RIGHT STEVE TSHWETE ROAD LEFT
INTO
WALTER SISULU ROAD LEFT INTO FUTHUKA ROAD LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT
INTO PAMA ROAD RIGHT INTO MEW WAY ROAD RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT
INTO
SWARTKLIP ROAD RIGHT INTO BADEN POWELL DRIVE RIGHT INTO PRINCE GEORGE
DRIVE
RIGHT INTO VRYGROND AVENUE.
R83 VRYGROND - UMTATA

FROM VRYGROND AVENUE LEFT INTO PRINCE GEORGE DRIVE LEFT INTO BADEN POWELL
DRIVE LEFT N2 LEFT ONTO R300 RAMP ONTO N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, GRAAF REINET,
CRADOCK, SADA, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE, COFIMVABA, TSOMO, ENGCOBO,
DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR, TSOLO, QUMBA, MOUNT FRERE, MOUNT
FLETCHER, MATATIELE, KOKSTAD, PEARSTON, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, ALICE,
PEDDIE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN, EAST LONDON, BUTTERWORTH, CENTANE, IDUTYWA,
WILLOWVALE TO UMTATA AND RETURN VIA THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8244628. (2) NOBLE JAMES J ID NO 6808225304088. (3) DISTRICT:
SWELLENDAM. POSTAL ADDRESS: P 0 BOX 310, BONNIEVALE, 6730. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 65 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF PERSONS ON A
PARTICULAR BUS ROUTE. (7) AUTHORITY:
LEARNERS -
FROM BOTHA SHOP, STILWATER/WILGERVLEI, GROENRIVIER,
DIEPKLOOF/EENDRACHT/WAAIHOEK, SWARTWALLE, WYSERSDRIFT PRIMARY
SCHOOL/GOUDINI CASH STORE TURN OFF, AKASIA, OLIFANTSBERG, ESSELEN PARK
AND
WORCESTER SECONDARY SCHOOL AND DE TUINEN AND WORCESTER (EC) PRIMARY
SCHOOLS
FROM KANTEVLEI, WATERWESEKAMP, KELKON CAFEE, RONDIES, GLEN AVON, JOLLETA,
NAUDESIA/WELGEMOED, KLIPRAND, KANONBULT, VENDUTAKRAAL, HEXRIVIER
POSKANTOOR, DE HOOP, BO PLAAS, GAATJIE, DE PYP, DE PINES, MONDESIR
KRAGSTASIE, WITWITSOORTJIE, TRIS QWELA, ORCHARD POSKANTOOR, WESLAND,
LENTELUS, MORESON, MATROOSBERG/KISMET, SANDHOEK, CONCORDIA, DE DENNEN,
EMAWLIM, GLEN OAK, DRIEHOEK, ARBEIDSGENOT, ALEX SE DRAAI EN NON PAREIL NA
PRIMERE SKOOL F J CONRADIE, SEKONDERE SKOOL, HEXVALLEI EN GEKOMBINEERDE
SKOOL VAN CUTSEM EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
LEARNERS/SCHOLARS
SPECIFIC CONDITIONS FOR COMMERCIAL SERVICE CONTRACTS (CONTRACTS WITH THE
WESTERN CAPE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT).
BONNIEVALE - RSA

710 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



PICK UP POINT AT A RADIUS OF 10KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT
FRAANSLAAN STREET BONNIEVALE TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8244690. (2) SALI MKHOSELI DONALD M.D ID NO 7207045865080. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 748 HOBOHOBO STREET, BROWN'S FARM,
PHILLIPI, 7785 C/O BELLVILLE TAXI ASSO-CATA NO 4 B HUGENOOT STREET,
BELLVILLE, 7530. (4) ADDIITONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1783499/1 FROM SALI
MKHOSELI DONALD M.D (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 14
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1783499/1
1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD
WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT ROAD,
RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO
BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY 108, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD,
INTO
ZWELITSHA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
4 BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
LEFT INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD,

LEFT INTO MILLERS ROAD, RIGHT

ROAD TO NYANGA TAXI RANK AND

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT
INTO
BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES DUINEFONTEIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN
ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT, REGS IN
VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS MET OU PAARLWEG, LINKS IN BILL BEZUIDENHOUT RYLAAN,
REGS IN SUIKERBOSSIESTRAAT, LINKS IN OLD OAKWEG, REGS IN PANORAMAWEG,
LINKS
IN MOUNTAINVIEW, REGS IN EDELWEISSTRAAT, REGS IN KENDALWEG, REGS IN
SONDAL
OOR EVERSDALWEG IN MOPANIESTRAAT, LINKS IN BETHANIESTRAAT, REGS IN
VYEBOOMSTRAAT EVERSDAL EN TERUG SOOS VOLG: REGS IN HEBRONSTRAAT, OOR
EVERSDALWEG, IN CHANTELEUR OOR MOUNTAINVIEW IN PANORAMAWEG, OOR OLD
OAKWEG,
IN SONNEBLOMSTRAAT, LINKS IN BILL BEZUIDENHOUT RYLAAN, REGS IN OU
PAARLWEG,
REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT NA STAANPLEK TE
BELLVILLE SPOORWEGSTASIE.
F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, ALONG R300, LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO FIRST AVENUE TO MITCHELLS PLAIN TAXI
RANK MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED
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FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO A J WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO
FRANS
CONRADIE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MIKE PIENAAR DRIVE, LEFT AT KARL BREMER TO
DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP, LEFT INTO MIKE PIENAAR, INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO VAN RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND
PICK-UP ONLY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO A J WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO
HENDRIK VERVOED ROAD, RIGHT INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VAN
RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP ONLY AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P54 BELLVILLE CAPE GATE MALL

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT
VOORTREKKER RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, RIGHT INTO N1, LEFT INTO OKAVANGO
ROAD,
RIGHT INTO CAPE GATE CENTRE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

VANAF HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, CHARL MALANSTRAAT REGS IN
VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, REGS IN R300 LINKS N2, GAAN VOORT OP N2 NA SOMERSET
WES,
GRABOUW, BOTRIVIER LINKS IN HAWSTON, ZWELIHLE NA HERMANUS
HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

VANAF HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, LINKS IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT REGS IN
VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN R300, KUILSRIVIER SNELWEG REGS N1 VERBY PAARL
TOT BY EERSTE ROBOT BY WORCESTER WAAR REGS GEDRAAI WORD IN BRANDWAGHTWEG,
LANGS RABIELAAN, LINKS IN TULBAGHSTRAAT TOT BY HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TE HOEK
VAN BARING & TULBAGHSTRATE TE WORCESTER EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT, REGS IN
VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN R300, REGS IN N1, LANGS N1 TOT BY BEAUFORT-
WES,
REGS IN R61, LANGS R61 TOT BY ABERDEEN, LINKS IN R57 TOT BY GRAAFF-
REINET,
REGS IN R62, IN R61 TOT BY TAXI STAANPLEK TE UMTATA EN TERUG OOR
DIESELFDE
ROETE.
J23 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN, RIGHT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT
R300, LEFT N2, PROCEED ON N2 PAST SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON,
RIVIERSONDEREND, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PLETTENBERG BAY,
HUMANSDORP, PORT ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN INTO R72, ALONG R72 TO TAXI RANK
IN
EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M42 BELLVILLE - EAST LONDON
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FROM BELLVILLE VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, ABERDEEN, PEARSTON, SOMERSET EAST, COOKHOUSE,
FORT
BEAUFORT, ALICE, MIDDELDRIFT, KEISKAMMAHOEK, KING WILLIAM'S
TO
EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R94 BELLVILLE - ROBERTSON

LEEU GAMKA,
ADELAIDE,

TOWN, BISHO

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD (NO PICK UP & DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO
THE N1 VIA HOOG STREET, LEFT INTO HOOG STREET VIA WORCESTER VIA R60 RIGHT
INTO ROBERTSON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K91 BELLVILLE - GEORGE

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N2,
SOMERSET
WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON, HEIDELBERG, MOSSELBAY TO GEORGE TAXI RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K92 BELLVILLE - STELLENBOSCH

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER
ROAD, THAT BECOMES STRAND STREET, LEFT INTO LABELLA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOTTELARY ROAD, RIGHT INTO R304, JOINS BIRD ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
404 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO NORTHPINE DRIVE,
INTO BUITENSINGEL, INTO PARK AVE, INTO BOESAK STREET, RIGHT INTO FIRST
GATE
TO WALLACEDENE, INTO SECOND GATE INTO BLOEKOMBOS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME
ROUTE.
405 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOTFONTEIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BOESAK STREET, RIGHT INTO FIRST GATE AT WALLACEDENE, INTO
SECOND
GATE AT BLOEKOMBOS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8244758. (2) MISELO VUSUMZI LENNOX VL ID NO 5805155558080. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: E291 NTWANA STREET, KHAYELITSHA,
7784 C/O CODETA - KHAYELITSHA CODETA KUWAIT RANK; SOLOMON, TSHUKU AVE;
TRUST FUND OFFICE, SITE C; KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY,
PERMIT NO. 1728573/1 FROM MISELO VUSUMZI LENNOX VL (15 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1728573/1
A97 DELFT SUID - BELLVILLE

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE MANGOSTRAAT DELFT-SUID, IN DELFT HOOFWEG, REGS IN
VOORBRUG RYLAAN, REGS IN DELFT HOOFWEG, LINKS IN STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIALWEG,
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REGS IN SYMPHONYWEG, IN MODDERDAMWEG, LINKS IN BELLRAILWEG, LINKS IN
CHARL
MALANSTRAAT TOT BY TAXI STAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
ROETE
ABOVE ROUTES ARE SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:

A.THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER TAXI RANK.
B.THE VEHICLE MUST BE REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF THE LICENCE HOLDER.
C.THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHIBITED FROM ENTERING INTO
ANY AGREEMENT WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE.
D.THE COMPLETE ROUTE MUST BE TRAVERSED AND NOT ONLY A PORTION OF IT.
E.THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME.
F. OPERATOR TO ADHERE TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT PRESCRIBED BY THE PROVINCIAL
REGISTRAR FOR MINIBUS TAXI OPERATORS.
LOCAL AUTHORITY REQUIREMENTS:

THE AUTHORISED VEHICLE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC TRANSPORT FACILITY, INCLUDING
A
HOLDING AREA THAT IS PROVIDED FOR IT BY THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN, IS
OPERATED
IN ACCORDANCE WITH ANY MANAGEMENT PROCEDURES, AND/OR REGULATIONS THAT THE
CITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THAT FACILITY.
THE LICENCE HOLDER REMAINING A REGISTERED MEMBER OF THE TAXI ASSOCIATION
OF
WHICH HE OR SHE WAS A MEMBER AT THE DATE OF THE APPLICATION FOR THIS
LICENCE
IN THE EVENT OF THE APPLICANT LEAVING HIS/HER ASSOCIATION OF WHICH HE/SHE
WAS A MEMBER AT THE TIME OF GRANTING OF THIS OPERATING LICENCE, THE
APPLICANT SHALL FORFEIT HIS/HER OPERATING LICENCE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

E98-KHAYELITSHA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN,
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, INTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
060-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N1 ALONG
N1
TO BEAUFORT WEST RIGHT ONTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO
KEISKAMMAHOEK, PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT ONTO N2 TO KING
WILLIAMS
TOWN, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN,
MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
061-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM KHAYELITSHA LEFT INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT
GRABOUW, CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDALE,
PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN TO FISH RIVER NEAR
TOWN MDANTSANE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

ONTO N2, PAST SOMERSET WEST,
GEORGE, KNYSNA, HUMANSDORP,

PEDDIE AND RAY TO KING WILLIAMS
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E97-KHAYELITSHA - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, INTO R72, ALONG
R72 TO TAXI RANK IN MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO
THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED -UP
AFTER LEAVING KHAYELITSHA AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS ARE
DROPPED-OFF BEFORE REACHING KHAYELITSHA.
M51-KHAYELITSHA - MATATIELE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO
MEW-WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO DONKIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO
R57
TO GRAAF REINET, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT ONTO R58 TO
STEYNSBURG,
MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, ELLIOT, INDWE, MACLAER, MOUNT FLETCHER STRAIGHT TO
MATATIELE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E20-KHAYELITSHA - TSOLO

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT ONTO R300 TOWARDS N1, ONTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO RICHMOND, RIGHT ONTO 8398, ALONG R398 TO MIDDELBURG, ONTO
R56,
ALONG R56 TO INDWE, RIGHT ONTO 8396, ALONG R396 TO TAXI RANK AT TSOLO AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F61-KHAYELITSHA - TELLE BRIDGE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO
MEW
WAY, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO R300, ONTO R300 TO N1, ONTO N1 TO
COLESBERG,
RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT ONTO PALMIET
AT
TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L80-KHAYELITSHA - WILLOWVALE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO DONKIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN,
LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO QUEENSTOWN,
COFIMVABA, TSOMO, NGQAMAKHWE, BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA STRAIGHT TO
WILLOWVALE
AND RETURN.
537 KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT INTO MEW WAY,
LEFT
ONTO N2, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 UNTIL BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT
INTO
R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PORT ELIZABETH,
THROUGH JANSENVILLE, SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA,
ALICE,
KING WILLIAMS TOWN TO EAST LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C38-KHAYELITSHA - QUEENSTOWN
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FROM THE TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, INTO
DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO
QUEENSTOWN,
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F55-KHAYELITSHA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
L79-KHAYELITSHA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN LANSDOWNE ROAD KHAYELITSHA, LEFT
INTO
MEW WAY, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1 ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST INTO DONKIN
STREET, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN,
LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF REINET, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, STRAIGHT
TO LADY FRERE AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
E9-KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE TREK GARAGE IN KHAYELITSHA, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO KING WILLIAMSTOWN, ALONG N2 TO
THE
AMALINDA OFF-RAMP IN EAST LONDON, PROCEED ALONG THE OFF-RAMP TO THE STOP
STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD AND PROCEED ALONG VOORTREKKER
ROAD
WHICH BECOMES AMALINDA MAIN ROAD TO THE FRERE HOSPITAL, TURN RIGHT INTO
LENNOX ROAD AND PROCEED TO THE 4 WAY STOP AT THE ORIENTAL PLAZA, PROCEED
ALONG MILNER ROAD TO THE STOP STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO ST. JOHN'S ROAD TO
THE ROBOT, THEN TURN LEFT INTO NORT WEST EXPRESS WAY, PROCEED ALONG NORTH
WEST EXPRESS WAY WHICH BECOMES BUFFALO STREET, TURN INTO EAST LONDON TAXI
CITY RANK AND RETURN.
KHAYELITSHA - EAST LONDON

FROM KHAYELITSHA, LEFT ONTO R300, ONTO N1, ALONG N1, TO BEAUFORT WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61 TOWARDS GRAAF REINET, PEASTON, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET, BISHO, MDANTSANE, EAST LONDON AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.
KHAYELITSHA - JOHNANNESBURG

FROM KHAYELITSHA INTO MEW WAY, RIGHT INTO N2 LEFT TO R300 ONTO N1 ALONG
N1
TO LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST STRAIGHT INTO N1, THREE SISTER, TURN LEFT
N12
VICTORIA WEST BRITSTOWN, HOPE TOWN, BLOEMHOF, KIMBERLEY, WARRENTON,
HOPSTAD, VENTERSDORP, POTCHEFSTROOM, JOHANNESBURG AND RETURN.

OP.8245223. (2) SIMANGEZWI BENEDICT DLAMANI SB ID NO 5904095699086. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: Y551 GROKHWE STREET, SITE B,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE
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FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 40KM FROM THE PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO Y551 GXOKHWE STREEET, SITE B, KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8245240. (2) JAMJAM ZILINDILE Z ID NO 7001106821086. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 82 ELIZABETH STREET, KALKFONTEIN, KUILSRIVER,
7580. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1782205/2 FROM JAMJAM
ZILINDILE Z (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 13
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1782205/2
175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT, REGS IN
VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS MET OU PAARLWEG, LINKS IN BILL BEZUIDENHOUT RYLAAN,
REGS IN SUIKERBOSSIESTRAAT, LINKS IN OLD OAKWEG, REGS IN PANORAMAWEG,
LINKS
IN MOUNTAINVIEW, REGS IN EDELWEISSTRAAT, REGS IN KENDALWEG, REGS IN
SONDAL
OOR EVERSDALWEG IN MOPANIESTRAAT, LINKS IN BETHANIESTRAAT, REGS IN
VYEBOOMSTRAAT EVERSDAL EN TERUG SOOS VOLG: REGS IN HEBRONSTRAAT, OOR
EVERSDALWEG, IN CHANTELEUR OOR MOUNTAINVIEW IN PANORAMAWEG, OOR OLD
OAKWEG,
IN SONNEBLOMSTRAAT, LINKS IN BILL BEZUIDENHOUT RYLAAN, REGS IN OU
PAARLWEG,
REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT NA STAANPLEK TE
BELLVILLE SPOORWEGSTASIE.
601 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO A J WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO
FRANS
CONRADIE DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MIKE PIENAAR DRIVE, LEFT AT KARL BREMER TO
DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP, LEFT INTO MIKE PIENAAR, INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO VAN RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND
PICK-UP ONLY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO A J WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO
HENDRIK VERVOED ROAD, RIGHT INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VAN
RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP ONLY AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD
WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT ROAD,
RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
2 BELLVILLE - NYANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD,
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RIGHT INTO NY 108, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, LEFT INTO MILLERS ROAD, RIGHT
INTO
ZWELITSHA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU ROAD TO NYANGA TAXI RANK AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

VANAF HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, CHARL MALANSTRAAT REGS IN
VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, REGS IN R300 LINKS N2, GAAN VOORT OP N2 NA SOMERSET
WES,
GRABOUW, BOTRIVIER LINKS IN HAWSTON, ZWELIHLE NA HERMANUS
HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
4 BELLVILLE - MOWBRAY

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT
INTO
BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES DUINEFONTEIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN
ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

VANAF HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, LINKS IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT REGS IN
VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN R300, KUILSRIVIER SNELWEG REGS N1 VERBY PAARL
TOT BY EERSTE ROBOT BY WORCESTER WAAR REGS GEDRAAI WORD IN BRANDWAGHTWEG,
LANGS RABIELAAN, LINKS IN TULBAGHSTRAAT TOT BY HUURMOTORSTAANPLEK TE HOEK
VAN BARING & TULBAGHSTRATE TE WORCESTER EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
404 BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO NORTHPINE DRIVE,
INTO BUITENSINGEL, INTO PARK AVE, INTO BOESAK STREET, RIGHT INTO FIRST
GATE
TO WALLACEDENE, INTO SECOND GATE INTO BLOEKOMBOS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME
ROUTE.
F77 BELLVILLE - MITCHELLS PLAIN

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, ALONG R300, LEFT INTO AZ BERMAN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO IMPERIAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO FIRST AVENUE TO MITCHELLS PLAIN TAXI
RANK MITCHELLS PLAIN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
40 BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN
STREET,
RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD PAST BRACKENFELL,
NORTHPINE, SCOTTSDENE TO WALLACEDENE TURN-OFF TO TAXI RANK WALLACEDENE
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS MINIBUS TAXI OPERATING
LICENCE IN TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:
************************************************************************

A. THAT THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC
TRANSPORT FACILITY IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE MANAGEMENT
PRACTICES
AND OR REGULATIONS THAT THE MUNICIPALITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THE
FACILITY.
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B. THAT THE OPERATOR AT ALL TIMES ADHERES TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT AND
MINIMUM STANDARD CONSTITUTION AS SPECIFIED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL
TRANSPORT REGISTRAR.
C. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IS INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
D. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5
OF
2009) .

E. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
F. THAT PASSENGERS ARE NOT PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY
OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE.
G. THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES MINIBUS-TAXI TYPE SERVICES ON THE
ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE.
H. THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
I. THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY DISPLAYS THE LOGO OF THE ASSOCIATION HE OR SHE
IS

REGISTERED WITH.
J. THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED IN THE EVENT OF THE
OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED THE SUPPORT LETTER
FOR
THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION.
K. IN THE EVENT OF THE OPERATOR BEING DEREGISTERED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE CANCELLED
IMMEDIATELY.
L. THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED PROFESSIONAL
DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
GENERIC CONDITIONS
******************

A. A DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE" HAS BEEN
ISSUED FOR THE SAME VEHICLE. THE SERIAL NUMBER OF THIS FACE VALUE
DOCUMENT
IS.3439248 THIS DUPLICATE DOCUMENT MUST BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE BY THE
OPERATOR (NOT IN THE VEHICLE) AND CANNOT BE USED TO PROVIDE ANY FORM OF
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE.
B. WHERE THE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE "MARKED FOR THE VEHICLE" IS LOST
OR
DAMAGED, THE HOLDER MUST IMMEDIATELY APPLY FOR A DUPLICATE OPERATING
LICENCE. THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
MAY HOWEVER BE USED BY THE OPERATOR DURING COURT CASES TO SHOW THAT THE
VEHICLE IS LINKED TO A VALID OPERATING LICENCE.
C. WHERE THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
IS

USED TO PROVIDE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE WITH A VEHICLE NOT SPECIFIED
THEREIN (DIFFERENT REGISTRATION, CHASSIS OR ENGINE NUMBER), THE OPERATING

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 719



LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY WITHDRAWN USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT NO.5 OF 2009). IN SUCH CASES, THE
OPERATOR WILL HAVE TO SURRENDER BOTH ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCES AS WELL
AS
DISTINGUISHING MARKS RELATING TO THE SERVICE.
D THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST EITHER BE
REGISTERED
IN THE NAME OF THE OPERATING LICENCE HOLDER OR THE HOLDER MUST BE
REGISTERED AS THE OPERATOR OF THAT VEHICLE IN TERMS OF A VEHICLE LEASE
AGREEMENT. WHERE SUCH A LEASE AGREEMENT IS TERMINATED PREMATURELY THE
OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUSPENDED UNTIL A NEW VEHICLE IS PROCURED OR
UNTIL A NEW LEASE AGREEMENT IS ENTERED INTO.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

Q74 BELLVILLE - CERES

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK CHARL MALAN ROAD, VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N1,
KLAPMUTS ROAD TO WELLINGTON ROAD, R303 PAST HERMON, TULBAGH, WOLSELY TO
CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF ONLY.
N73-BELLVILLE - DU NOON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RIGHT
INTO
DURBAN ROAD INTO FRANS CONRADIE INTO MCINTYRE, INTO PLATTEKLOOF ROAD INTO
POTSDAM INTO DU NOON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
P55 BELLVILLE - TYGER VALLEY MALL VIA TYGER WATERFRONT

FROM BELLVILLE PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD,
RIGHT
INTO CHARL MALAN, LEFT VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD, LEFT
INTO
BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO FRANS CONRADIE, (DROP OFF ONLY AT
WOODBRIDGE
SHOPPING CENTRE AND TYGER WATERFRONT AREA, RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY MALL
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K91-BELLVILLE - GEORGE

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N2,
SOMERSET
WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON, HEIDELBERG, MOSSELBAY TO GEORGE TAXI RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
BELLVILLE - CALA

FROM BELLVILLE VIA R300, N1, PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
GRAAF REINET, MIDDELBURG, STEYNSBERG, MOLTENO, DODRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT,
MOUNT FLETCHER TO KOKSTAD.
BELLVILLE - VREDENDAL

FROM BELLVILLE CHARL MALAN VIA VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT DURBAN ROAD, LEFT
N1, RIGHT N7, ATLANTIS, MALMESBURY, PIKETBERG, CITRUSDAL, CLANWILLIAM,
KLAWER, TO VREDENDAL TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
BELLVILLE - ASHTON

FROM BELLVILLE CHARL MALAN, VIA R300, N1, PAARL THROUGH WORCESTER,
ROBERTSON TO ASHTON TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
BELLVILLE - UMTATA
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FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK VIA R300 , N1, PAARL, WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG,
BEAUFORT WEST, R61, GRAAF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN,
COFIMVABA, NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN.

OP.8245241. (2) KETYE MANDITHINI LAWRENCE ML ID NO 6502035778082. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 87 CHARLO STREET, WESBANK,
KUILSRIVIER, 7580. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1753342/3 FROM
KETYE MANDITHINI LAWRENCE ML (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5)

1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1753342/3

1 BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD
WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT ROAD,
RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
175 BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

FROM TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT WITH OLD PAARL ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUDENHOUT
AVE,
RIGHT INTO SUIKERBOSSIE STREET, LEFT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PANORAMA
ROAD, LEFT INTO MOUNTAINVIEW, RIGHT INTO EDELWEIS STREET, RIGHT INTO
KENDAL
ROAD, RIGHT INTO SONDAL CROSS EVERSDAL ROAD INTO MOPANIE STREET, LEFT
INTO
BETHANIE STREET, RIGHT INTO VYEBOOM STREET, EVERSDAL AND RETURN AS
FOLLOW:
RIGHT INTO HEBRON STREET CROSS EVERSDAL ROAD, INTO CHANTELEUR CROSS
MOUNTANVIEW INTO PANORAM ROAD CROSS OLD PAARL ROAD, INTO SONNEBLOM
STREET,
LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT, RIGHT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET TO TAXI RANK IN BELLVILLE
RAILWAY STATION.
602 BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO AJ WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET,
LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO HENDRIK
VERVOED ROAD, RIGHT INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VAN RIEBEECKHOF
ROAD TO WELGEDACHT, WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP ONLY AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET RIGHT INTO R300 LEFT INTO N2 ALONG N2 TO SOMERSET WEST, GRABOUW,
BOTRIVER LEFT INTO HAWSTON, ZWELIHLENA HERMANUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER
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FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER STREET LEFT INTO R300 KUILSRIVER NATIONAL ROAD RIGHT N1 PASS
PAARL TILL FIRST ROBOT TILL WORCESTER TURN RIGHT INTO BRANDWEG ROAD ALONG
RABIE AVE LEFT INTO TULBACH STREET TILL TAXI RANK AT THE CORNER OF BARING
AND TULBACH STREEET AT WORCESTER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N73 BELLVILLE - DU NOON

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK INTO CHARL MALAN LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER RIGHT
INTO
DURBAN ROAD INTO FRANS CONRADIE INTO MCINTYRE, INTO PLATTEKLOOF ROAD INTO
POTSDAM INTO DU NOON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K92 BELLVILLE - STELLENBOSCH

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER
ROAD, THAT BECOMES STRAND STREET, LEFT INTO LABELLA ROAD, RIGHT INTO
BOTTELARY ROAD, RIGHT INTO R304, JOINS BIRD ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE
R94 BELLVILLE - ROBERTSON

FROM BELLVILLE STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE OFF BELLRAIL ROAD, LEFT INTO
BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,
RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD (NO PICK UP & DROP OFFS) RIGHT ONTO N1 OFF-RAMP
ONTO
THE N1 VIA HOOG STREET, LEFT INTO HOOG STREET VIA WORCESTER VIA R60 RIGHT
INTO ROBERTSON TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q74 BELLVILLE - CERES

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK CHARL MALAN ROAD VOORTREKKER ROAD R300, N1,
KLAPMUTS ROAD TO WELLINGTON ROAD, R303 PAST HERMON, TULBAGH, WOLSELY TO
CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF ONLY.
1. FROM BELLVILLE VIA R300, N1, PAARL THROUGH WORCESTER RIGHT TO
ROBERTSON

TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
2. FROM BELLVILLE VIA R300, N1, PAARL, WORCESTER THROUGHT ROBERTSON TO

ASHTON TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
3. FROM BELLVILLE VOORTREKKER ROAD RIGHT DURBAN ROAD, N1 LEFT N7,

VREDENBURG, CITRUSDAL, CLANWILLIAM, KLAWER TO VREDENDAL AND RETURN.

OP.8245255. (2) MQELE TYHILILE ELLIOT TE ID NO 6904205728089. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: E 560 GILI STREET, KHAYELITSHA,
7784. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1527714/4 FROM MQELE TYHILILE
ELLIOT TE (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: BELLVILLE). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1527714/4
EXISTING AUTHORITY
1 - BELLVILLE - DURBANVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, LEFT INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN
ROAD
WHICH BECOMES WILLIE VAN SCHOOR ROAD, LEFT INTO BILL BEZUIDENHOUT ROAD,
RIGHT INTO TYGER VALLEY CENTRE, RIGHT INTO OLD OAK ROAD, LEFT INTO
DURBANVILLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO WELLINGTON ROAD, LEFT INTO NEW STREET, RIGHT
INTO DURBANVILLE TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
2 - BELLVILLE - NYANGA

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO BELLRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
MODDERDAM
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ROAD, LEFT INTO
ROAD, LEFT INTO
SITHADANTU ROAD
4 - BELLVILLE -

BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY108, LEFT INTO OWEN
MILLERS ROAD, RIGHT INTO ZWELITSHA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO
TO NYANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
MOWBRAY

FROM THE TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT
INTO
BELRAIL ROAD, RIGHT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD WHICH BECOMES DUINEFONTEIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN
ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT MOWBRAY RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
40 - BELLVILLE - WALLACEDENE

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO CHARL MALAN
STREET,
RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD PAST BRACKENFELL,
NORTHPINE, SCOTTSDENE TO WALLACEDENE TURN-OFF TO TAXI RANK WALLACEDENE
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
175 - BELLVILLE - EVERSDAL

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT, REGS IN
VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS MET OU PAARLWEG, LINKS IN BILL BEZUIDENHOUT RYLAAN,
REGS IN SUIKERBOSSIESTRAAT, LINKS IN OLD OAKWEG, REGS IN PANORAMAWEG,
LINKS
IN MOUNTAINVIEW, REGS IN EDELWEISSTRAAT, REGS IN KENDALWEG, REGS IN
SONDAL
OOR EVERSDALWEG IN MOPANIESTRAAT, LINKS IN BETHANIESTRAAT, REGS IN
VYEBOOMSTRAAT EVERSDAL EN TERUG SOOS VOLG: REGS IN HEBRONSTRAAT, OOR
EVERSDALWEG, IN CHANTELEUR OOR MOUNTAINVIEW IN PANORAMAWEG, OOR OLD
OAKWEG
IN SONNEBLOMSTRAAT, LINKS IN BILL BEZUIDENHOUT RYLAAN, REGS IN OU
PAARLWEG,
REGS IN VOORTREKKERWEG, LINKS IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT NA STAANPLEK TE
BELLVILLE SPOORWEGSTASIE.
405 - BELLVILLE - BLOEKOMBOS

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK BELVILLE, INTO CHARL MALAN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, LEFT INTO OLD PAARL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOTFONTEIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO BOESAK STREET, RIGHT INTO FIRST GATE AT WALLACEDENE, INTO
SECOND
GATE AT BLOEKOMBOS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
602 - BELLVILLE - WELGEMOED

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE, INTO STATION ROAD, RIGHT INTO DURBAN ROAD,
LEFT INTO A J WEST ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO LANDROS
STREET, LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO LINCOLN AVE, LEFT INTO
HENDRIK VERWOERD ROAD, RIGHT INTO JIP DE JAGER DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VAN
RIEBEECKHOF ROAD TO WELGEDACHT WELGEMOED TO DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP ONLY AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

H56 BELLVILLE - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELVILLE,CHARL MALAN STREET,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET,RIGHT ONTO R300 LEFT ONTO THE N2,PROCEED ALONG THE N2 TO SOMERSET
WEST,GRABOUW,BOTRIVIER LEFT INTO HAWSTON ,ZWELIHLE TO HERMANUS TAXI RANK
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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H57 BELLVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM TAXI RANK AT BELVILLE,CHARL MALAN STREET,RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
STREET,RIGHT ONTO R300 LEFT ONTO THE N2,PROCEED ALONG THE N2 TO SOMERSET
WEST,GRABOUW,BOTRIVIER LEFT INTO HAWSTON ,ZWELIHLE TO HERMANUS TAXI RANK
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q74 BELLVILLE - CERES

FROM BELLVILLE TAXI RANK CHARL MALAN ROAD, VOORTREKKER ROAD,R300, N1,
KLAPMUTS ROAD TO WELLINGTON ROAD, R303 PAST HERMON,TULBAGH,WOLSELY TO
CERES AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE. DROP OFF ONLY.
K91 BELLVILLE - GEORGE

FROM BELLVILLE INTERCHANGE, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, R300, N2,
SOMERSET
WEST, GRABOUW, CALEDON, HEIDELBERG, MOSSELBAY TO GEORGE TAXI RANK AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
G30 BELLVILLE - UMTATA

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE BELLVILLE, IN CHARL MALANSTRAAT, REGS IN
VOORTREKKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN R300, REGS IN N1, LANGS N1 TOT BY BEAUFORT-
WES,
REGS IN R61, LANGS R61 TOT BY ABERDEEN, LINKS IN R57 TOT BY GRAAFF-
REINET,
REGS IN R62, IN R61 TOT BY TAXI STAANPLEK TE UMTATA EN TERUG OOR
DIESELFDE
ROETE.

OP.8246112. (2) SOA PROMOTIONS CC ID NO 200209335523. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 58 LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN, CAPE TOWN, 8001 C/O MR G
J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN IN A PICK UP RADIUS OF
20

KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8246113. (2) SOA PROMOTIONS CC ID NO 200209335523. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 58 LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN, CAPE TOWN, 8001 C/O MR G
J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN IN A PICK UP RADIUS OF
20

KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8246114. (2) SOA PROMOTIONS CC ID NO 200209335523. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 58 LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN, CAPE TOWN, 8001 C/O MR G
J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN IN A PICK UP RADIUS OF
20

KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
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OP.8246115. (2) SOA PROMOTIONS CC ID NO 200209335523. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 58 LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN, CAPE TOWN, 8001 C/O MR G
J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN IN A PICK UP RADIUS OF
20

KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8246116. (2) SOA PROMOTIONS CC ID NO 200209335523. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 58 LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN, CAPE TOWN, 8001 C/O MR G
J SPEELMAN P 0 BOX 328, ELSIES RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X
23 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN LOOP STREET, CAPE TOWN IN A PICK UP RADIUS OF
20

KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8246738. (2) OCTOBER ELTON E ID NO 8310025226080. (3) DISTRICT:
GEORGE. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 3566, GEORGE INDUSTRIA, GEORGE, 6529. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 503448/7 FROM OCTOBER ELTON E (12 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GEORGE). (5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE
OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 503448/7
882: ROSEMORE - GEORGE
**********************
VANAF PUNTE GELEL BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN ROSEMORE, LANGS
BEERSTRAAT, LINKS IN INDUSTRILLELAAN, REGS IN ALBERTSTRAAT,
REGS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT, LINKS IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE
CRADOCKSTRAAT GEORGE EN TERUG.
883: ROSEMORE - GEORGE
**********************
VANAF PUNTE GELEL BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN ROSEMORE, LANGS
BEERSTRAAT, REGS CANARISTRAAT, LINKS MILLERSTRAAT, REGS
MISSIONSTRAAT, LINKS KNYSNAWEG, IN COURTNEYSTRAAT, LINKS IN
YORKSTRAAT, LINKS IN HIBERNIASTRAAT, REGS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT,
REGS IN TAXI STAANPLEK TE CRADOCKSTRAAT GEORGE EN TERUG SOOS
VOLG: LINKS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT, REGS IN HIBERNIASTRAAT, LINKS
IN MITCHELLSTRAAT, REGS IN COURTNEYSTRAAT, IN KNYSNAWEG,
REGS IN WOLHUTERSTRAAT, LINKS IN STUURMANSTRAAT, IN ST
MARY'S STRAAT, LINKS IN BEERSTRAAT.
884: ROSEMORE - GEORGE
**********************
VANAF PUNTE GELEL BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN ROSEMORE, LANGS
BEERSTRAAT, REGS IN CANARIESTRAAT, LINKS IN MILLERSTRAAT,
REGS IN MISSIONSTRAAT, LINKS IN KNYSNAWEG, IN
COURTNEYSTRAAT, LINKS IN YORKSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HIBERNIASTRAAT, REGS IN CRADOCKSTRAAT, REGS IN TAXI
STAANPLEK TE CRADOCKSTRAAT GEORGE EN TERUG SOOS VOLG: LINKS
IN CRADOCKSTRAAT, REGS IN HIBERNIASTRAAT, LINKS IN
MITCHELLSTRAAT, REGS IN COURTNEYSTRAAT, IN KNYSNAWEG, LINKS
IN MISSIONSTRAAT, REGS IN CANARIESTRAAT, LINKS IN
BEERSTRAAT.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

ROSEMOORE - GARDEN ROUTE MALL
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VANAF PUNTE GELEE BINNE DIE WOONGEBIED VAN ROSEMOORE, LANGS BEERSTRAAT,
REGS IN CANARIE STRAAT, REGS IN MULLERSTRAAT, LINKS IN WOLHUTER STRAAT,
OOR
KNYSNAWEG LINKS IN WOLHUTER STRAAT, OOR KNYSNAWEG LINKS IN DERDE LAAN,
REGS
IN AKASIA STRAAT, LINKS IN VYFDE STRAAT, REGS IN STANDER STRAAT, REGS IN
VAN KERVEL STRAAT, REGS IN GLEN WEG, REGS IN KNSNAWEG TOT BY BESTEMMING
AAN
REGTERKANT (GARDEN ROUTE MALL) EN TERUG OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
R48 GEORGE - GARDEN ROUTE MALL

FROM TAXI RANK LEFT IN CRADOCK STREET, RIGHT IN CATHEDRALSTREET, LEFT IN
MITCHELLS STREET, RIGHT IN COURTENAYSTREET, LEFT IN THIRDSTREET, RIGHT IN
AKASIASTREET, LEFT IN VYFDESTRAAT, RIGHT IN STANDERSTREET, RIGHT IN
SAASVELDWEG LEFT IN KNYSNAWAY, RIGHT TO GARDEN ROUTE MALL AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8247083. (2) ATLANTIC SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 199505448623. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY, ATHLONE, INDUSTRIA,
0000 C/O E ARIEFDIEN P 0 BOX 251, OTTERY, 7808. (4) NEW APPLICATION( RE-
ADVERTISE). (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY,ATHLONE WITHIN A 100KM PICK UP
TO
POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY,ATHLONE WITHIN A 100KM PICK UP
TO
POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS

SCHOLARS FROM PARLEMENTARY FROM 50 KILOMETERS PICK UP RADIUS TO THEIR
LEANERS INSTITUTUIONS.

OP.8247084. (2) ATLANTIC SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 199505448623. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY, ATHLONE, INDUSTRIA,
0000 C/O E ARIEFDIEN P 0 BOX 251, OTTERY, 7808. (4) NEW APPLICATION(RE-
ADVERTISE). (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY,ATHLONE WITHIN A 100KM PICK UP
TO
POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY,ATHLONE WITHIN A 100KM PICK UP
TO
POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
CONVEYANCE OF LEANERS

SCHOLARS FROM PARLEMENTARY 50 KILOMETERS PICK UP RADIUS TO THEIR LEARNERS
INSTITUTIONS.
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OP.8247087. (2) ATLANTIC SHUTTLE SERVICES CC ID NO 199505448623. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY, ATHLONE, INDUSTRIA,
0000 C/O E ARIEFDIEN P 0 BOX 251, OTTERY, 7808. (4) NEW APPLICATION(RE -
ADVER). (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY,ATHLONE WITHIN A 100KM PICK UP
TO
POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS UNIT D2 LUXMI WAY,ATHLONE WITHIN A 100KM PICK UP
TO
POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.
CONVEYANCE OF LEARNERS

SCHOLARS FROM PARLEMENTARY 50 KILOMETERS PICK UP RADIUS TO THEIR LEARNERS
INSTITUTIONS.

OP.8248370. (2) TITUS SOPHIA ELIZABETH SE ID NO 5308280025083. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 86 BEETHOVEN STREET, RETREAT, RETREAT,
7945. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 86 BEETHVEN STREET,RETREAT TO POINTS SITUATED WITHIN THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN .

OP.8248371. (2) MTWANA THEMBINKOSI PETROS TP ID NO 5901245629088. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NY 47 NO 18, GUGULETU, 7750. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 25KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NY47-18,GUGULETU TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A AND RETURN.

OP.8248381. (2) MATA MANDLA WISEMAN MW ID NO 6006045931087. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6 ALFRED NDZO STREET, MANDELA PARK, KHAYELITSHA,
7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
OTHER SERVICES

CONVEYANCE OF STAFF, PATIENCE AND VISITORS FROM ALL STATE HOSPITALS AND
CLINICS IN THE KHAYELITSHA AREA TO POINTS WITHIN THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN
BOUNDARIES.

OP.8248387. (2) NOWINILE NKAMANE N ID NO 5805101198080. (3) DISTRICT:
CERES. POSTAL ADDRESS: 49 SENOAMALI, NDULI, CERES, 6835. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHEDULED SERVICE
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CONVEYANCE OF PASSENGERS ON A BUS ROUTE FROM CERES TO STERKSPRUIT.
TIME TABLE

FORWARD JOURNEY

TUESDAY

10H00 - CERES
11H10 - WORCESTER
12H00 - TOUWSRIVIER
12H45 - LAINGSBURG

RETURN JOURNEY

SUNDAY

07H00 TO 10H00 STERKSPRUIT
11H10 LADY GREY
12H00 ALIWAL NORTH
12H45 BURGERSDORP

TUESDAY SUNDAY

13H45 -BEAUFORT WEST 13H45 - EDIESBERG
14H50 - THREE SISTERS 14H50 - HANOVER
15H40 - RICHMOND 15H40 - RICHMOND
16H45 - HANOVER 16H45 - THREE SISTERS
17H30 - COLESBERG 17H30 - BEAUFORT WEST
19H30 - BURGERSDORP 19H30 - LAINGSBURG
21H30 - ALIWAL NORTH 21H30 - TOUWSRIVIER
22H40 - LADY GREY 22H40 - WORCESTER
00H00 - STERKSPRUIT 00H00 - CERES
TARIFFS

R400.00 PER SINGLE TRIP

OP.8248389. (2) NOWINILE NKAMANE N ID NO 5805101198080. (3) DISTRICT:
CERES. POSTAL ADDRESS: 49 SENOAMALI, NDULI, CERES, 6835. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHEDULED BUS SERVICE

FROM CERES TO STERKSPRUIT
FORWARD JOURNEY
THURSDAY
10H00 CERES
STERKSPRUIT

RETURN JOURNEY
THURSDAY
07H00 TO 10H00
STERKSPRUIT

11H10 WORCESTER 11H10 LADY GREY
12H00 TOUWSRIVIER 12H00 ALIWAL NORTH
12H45 LAINGSBURG 12H45 BURGERSDORP
12H45 BEAUFORT WES 12H45 VENTERSTAD
14H50 THREE SISTERS 14H50 HANOVER
15H40 RICHMOND 15H40 RICHMOND
16H45 HANOVER 15H40 THREE SISTERS
17H30 COLESBERG 17H30 BEAUFORT WES
19H30 BURGERSDORP 19H30 LAINGSBURG
21H30 ALIWAL NORTH 21H30 TOUWSRIVIER
22H40 LADY GREY 22H40 WORCESTER
00H00 STERKSPRUIT 00H00 CERES
FORWARD JOURNEY SUNDAY

14H00 CERES
15H10 WORECESTER
16H00 TOUWSRIVIER
16H45 LAINGSBURG
17H45 BEAUFORT WEST
18H50 THREE SISTERS
19H40 RICHMOND
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20H45 HANOVER
21H30 COLESBERG
22H15 VENERSTAD
22H45 BURGERSDORP
23H45 ALIWAL NORTH
00H40 LADY GREY
02H00 STERKSPRUIT
TARIFFS

R400,00 PER SINGLE TRIP

OP.8248394. (2) TIMOL AHMED ISMAIL AI ID NO 6312295198082. (3) DISTRICT:
GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 27 MANLY ROAD, RONDEBOSCH EAST, 7764. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI SERVICE;-
*********************

WITHIN A PICK RADIUS OF 5KM FROM GOODWOOD TRAFFIC DEPT.
TO POINTS WITHIN A 35KM RADIUS AND RETURN.
TARIFF:
START (FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10, 00

WAITING TIME: FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE: FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8248433. (2) YOLWA M ID NO 7901095782084. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 ALOE STREET, DU NOON, MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 15 ALOE STREET,DU NOON TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A AND RETURN.

OP.8248594. (2) BEUKES CLIVE WILLIAM CW ID NO 6303115197081. (3)

DISTRICT: BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 22 LYNN STREET, ELSIES RIVER, 7490.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
592.NETREG STATION - SANLAM CENTRE PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG
STREET,
LEFT INTO HELDERBERG STREET, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO 35TH
STREET,
LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, RIGHT INTO WEST STREET TO HYPERAMA SANLAM CENTRE PAROW AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICKED
UP AT HYPERAMA SANLAM CENTRE PAROW
369.NETREG - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
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INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VIKING ROAD, INTO AVONWOOD ROAD, LEFT
INTO
VAN RIEBEECK DRIVE, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, RIGHT INTO 16TH STREET TO
ELSIES
RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES RIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
368.NETREG - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE WAY, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG WAY,
LEFT
INTO HELDERBERG WAY, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO 35TH STREET, LEFT
INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO OASIS STREET TO ELSIES
RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES RIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248596. (2) VAN WYK HARRY JONATHAN HJ ID NO 6103105064089. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3 MOUNTAIN ROAD, MATROOSFONTEIN, 7490.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
476.ELSIES RIVER - NORWOOD

FROM TAXI RANK AT TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER,RIGHT INTO 1ST AVE,RIGHT INTO
16TH
STREET,LEFT INTO EPPING AVE,RIGHT INTO NORWOOD ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
CORNER
OF 23RD AND NORWOOD AVE NORWOOD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248597. (2) LAKEY GERALD G ID NO 5708085126087. (3) DISTRICT:
GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 30 ARTHUR ABRAHAMS AVENUE, BISHOP LAVIS, 7490.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
591.ELSIES RIVER - EINDHOVEN DELFT

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TAXI TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER, RIGHT INTO
CONSANI ROAD, LEFT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 35TH
STREET, LEFT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO AKKERBOOM ROAD, INTO
CHESTNUT
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO BELHAR DRIVE, RIGHT INTO HUGUENOT STREET, RIGHT INTO
ALABAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO BLOOMENDAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BELHAR DRIVE INTO
DELFT, LEFT VOORBRUG TO EINDHOVEN TAXI RANK DELFT AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME
ROUTE.

OP.8248598. (2) JACKSON ANY A ID NO 5411240118087. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 55 BELVEDERE CIRCLE, BISHOP LAVIS, 7490. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
368.NETREG - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE WAY, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG WAY,
LEFT
INTO HELDERBERG WAY, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO 35TH STREET,
LEFT
INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO OASIS STREET TO ELSIES
RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES RIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
369.NETREG - ELSIES RIVER
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FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VIKING ROAD, INTO AVONWOOD ROAD, LEFT
INTO
VAN RIEBEECK DRIVE, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, RIGHT INTO 16TH STREET TO
ELSIES
RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES RIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248600. (2) ARNOLDS ANZIO CHARLES AC ID NO 7611015072082. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 19 LYDIA STREET, VALHALLA PARK, BISHOP
LAVIS, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
100.ELSIES RIVER - NETREG

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS, LEFT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO
OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 35TH STREET, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO
HELDERBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO MYRTLE ROAD, LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO TAXI RANK AT PLAKKIES STREET NETREG AND
RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO
TAFELBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO HELDERBERG WAY, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT
INTO
35TH STREET, STRAIGHT INTO RIEBEECK STREET, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, RIGHT
INTO 16TH STREET TO ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS.
366.ELSIES RIVER - PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER, RIGHT INTO CONSANI
ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO WEST
ROAD TO HYPERAMA PAROW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248601. (2) ABRAHAMS HEINRICK JAYTHIM HJ ID NO 8507185125081. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 5 AVONDALE ROAD, ELSIES RIVER, ELSIES
RIVER, 7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
472.ELSIES RIVER - EDGEMEAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER, RIGHT INTO CONSANI ROAD, RIGHT
INTO HALT ROAD, CROSS VOORTREKKER ROAD, INTO HUGO STREET, LEFT INTO
FRANS
CONRADIE ROAD, RIGHT INTO VASCO BOULEVARD, INTO MONTE VISTA BOULEVARD,
LEFT
INTO MONTAGUE ROAD, RIGHT INTO D'AMEIDA STREET, RIGHT INTO LETCHWOOD
ROAD,
LEFT INTO LOUIS THIBAULT AVE, EDGEMEAD DRIVE, INTO VRYBURGER AVE, LEFT
INTO
STEEN OVEN ROAD, LEFT INTO DE GRENDEL AVE, RIGHT INTO VRYBURGER AVE,
INTO
EDGEMEAD DRIVE, INTO LOUIS THIBAULT AVE TO TAXI RANK IN EDGEMEAD AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
100.ELSIES RIVER - NETREG

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS, LEFT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO
OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 35TH STREET, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO
HELDERBERG ROAD, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO MYRTLE ROAD, LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO TAXI RANK AT PLAKKIES STREET NETREG AND
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RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO
TAFELBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO HELDERBERG WAY, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT
INTO
35TH STREET, STRAIGHT INTO RIEBEECK STREET, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, RIGHT
INTO 16TH STREET TO ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS.
366.ELSIES RIVER - PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER, RIGHT INTO CONSANI
ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO WEST
ROAD TO HYPERAMA PAROW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248602. (2) THOMAS ESCHEL ROLAND ER ID NO 7410235097080. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 25 CLOETE CRESCENT, ELSIES RIVIER,
7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
591.ELSIES RIVER - EINDHOVEN DELFT

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TAXI TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER, RIGHT INTO
CONSANI ROAD, LEFT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO 35TH
STREET, LEFT INTO MODDERDAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO AKKERBOOM ROAD, INTO
CHESTNUT
DRIVE, RIGHT INTO BELHAR DRIVE, RIGHT INTO HUGUENOT STREET, RIGHT INTO
ALABAMA ROAD, LEFT INTO BLOOMENDAL ROAD, RIGHT INTO BELHAR DRIVE INTO
DELFT, LEFT VOORBRUG TO EINDHOVEN TAXI RANK DELFT AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME
ROUTE.

OP.8248604. (2) BARNES KEVIN SHAUN KS ID NO 6609125266082. (3) DISTRICT:
GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 57-25 TH AVENUE, ELSIES RIVER, ELSIES RIVER,
7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
483.BISHOP LAVIS - HYPERAMA PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT BISHOP LAVIS CIVIC CENTRE BISHOP LAVIS, INTO LAVIS
DRIVE
LEFT INTO 35TH AVE, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO WEST STREET TO HYPERAMA SANLAM CENTRE PAROW
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO
PASSENGERS
ARE PICKED UP AT HYPERAMA SANLAM CENTRE PAROW.
488.BISHOP LAVIS - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT BISHOP LAVIS CIVIC CENTRE BISHOP LAVIS, INTO LAVIS
DRIVE
LEFT INTO 35TH STREET, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT
INTO
ASTRA STREET, RIGHT INTO 1ST AVE TO ELSIES RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES
RIVER SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AT ELSIES
RIVER STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
403.BISHOP LAVIS - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT CIVIC CENTRE BI
35TH STREET, LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD,
AVE,
LEFT INTO 16TH STREET, LEFT INTO
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
328.BISHOP LAVIS - ELSIES RIVER

SHOP LAVIS, INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO
RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO 6TH

3RD AVE TO ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS AND
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FROM TAXI RANK AT LAVIS DRIVE BISHOP LAVIS, INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO
35TH STREET, INTO VAN RIEBEECK DRIVE, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, RIGHT INTO
16TH
AVE, RIGHT INTO ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER.

OP.8248605. (2) BARNES KEVIN SHAUN KS ID NO 6609125266082. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 57-25 TH AVENUE, ELSIES RIVER, ELSIES RIVER,
7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
368.NETREG - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE WAY, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG WAY,
LEFT
INTO HELDERBERG WAY, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO 35TH STREET,
LEFT
INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, LEFT INTO OASIS STREET TO ELSIES
RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES RIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
369.NETREG - ELSIES RIVER

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VIKING ROAD, INTO AVONWOOD ROAD, LEFT
INTO
VAN RIEBEECK DRIVE, LEFT INTO EPPING AVE, RIGHT INTO 16TH STREET TO
ELSIES
RIVER RAILWAY STATION ELSIES RIVER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
592.NETREG STATION - SANLAM CENTRE PAROW

FROM TAXI RANK AT NETREG RAILWAY STATION NETREG, INTO PLAKKIES STREET,
LEFT
INTO VALHALLA DRIVE, RIGHT INTO MYRTLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO TAFELBERG
STREET,
LEFT INTO HELDERBERG STREET, RIGHT INTO LAVIS DRIVE, LEFT INTO 35TH
STREET,
LEFT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD, RIGHT INTO WEST STREET TO HYPERAMA SANLAM CENTRE PAROW AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE
PICKED
UP AT HYPERAMA SANLAM CENTRE PAROW

OP.8248607. (2) JULIUS GAVIN JEROME GJ ID NO 7509135036088. (3) DISTRICT:
GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 - 16TH AVENUE, FACTRETON, 7405. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
590.ELSIES RIVER - MATROOSFONTEIN

FROM TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TAXI TERMINUS ELSIES RIVER, RIGHT INTO
CONSANI ROAD, LEFT INTO HALT ROAD, RIGHT INTO GRANDVIEW AVE, LEFT INTO
NEPTUNE STREET, INTO FOREST DRIVE ACROSS OWEN ROAD INTO CIVIC WAY TO
MATROOSFONTEIN TAXI RANK MATROOSFONTEIN AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: LEFT INTO
EMMS WAY, LEFT INTO FOUNTAIN WAY, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, LEFT HALT ROAD TO
ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS.

OP.8248613. (2) LAKAY ABUBEKA A ID NO 6605245107081. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 80 DEMIST STREET, EXT 13, BELHAR, 8000. (4)
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NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
DELFT - PAROW VIA BLIKKIES DORP

FROM LEIDEN (DELFT) MINIBUS TAXI ON THE CORNER OF LEIDEN AVENUE AND BARKA
STREET, PROCEED ALONG LEIDEN, RIGHT INTO KUILS ROAD, LEFT INTO ORANGE
ROAD,
RIGHT INTO HINDLE ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER SYMPHONY WAY INTO BLIKKIES DORP 1ST
ENTRANCE, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY, RIGHT INTO BLIKKIES DORP 2ND ENTRANCE
PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER SYMPHONY WAY INTO SARAH BAARTMAN, TURN AROUND IN
THE
CIRCLE IN SANDALHOUT STREET, LEFT INTO SARAH BAARTMAN, RIGHT INTO
SYMPHONY
WAY, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO
AKKERBOOM AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO DE LA RAY
ROAD,
RIGHT INTO PAROW CENTRE (SANLAM CENTRE) PAROW, LEFT INTO DE LA REY ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD TO PAROW STATION
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE). FROM PAROW STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE) ON THE CORNER OF CONNAUGHT AND DE KOCK
STREET,
RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO DE LA REY
STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO AKKERBOOM AVENUE, RIGHT
INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY
WAY,
LEFT ELANDS ROAD, RIGHT INTO ABATE STREET, LEFT INTO LEIDEN AVENUE TO
LEIDEN MINIBUS TAXI RAND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
DELFT - PAROW VIA BLIKKIES DORP

FROM SURBURBAN BLISS (DELFT) MINIBUS TAXI ON THE CORNER OF DELFT MAIN
ROAD
AND TAMARISK COURT, RIGHT INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY,
LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO
AKKERBOOM AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO DE LA RAY
ROAD,
INTO PAROW CENTRE (SANLAM CENTRE) PAROW, LEFT INTO DE LA RAY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD TO PAROW STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE). FROM PAROW STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(SOUTHERN SIDE) ON THE CORNER OF CONNAUGHT AND DE KOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
CONNAUGHT ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO DE LA RAY STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO AKKERBOOM AVENUE, RIGHT INTO
ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIA, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY,
LEFT
INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD TO SURBURBAN BLISS MINIBUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248621. (2) MSUTHU HENSON H ID NO 6307095786086. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 65 BOITO STREET, DELFT SOUTH, 7100. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
DELFT - PAROW VIA BLIKKIES DORP

FROM LEIDEN (DELFT) MINIBUS TAXI ON THE CORNER OF LEIDEN AVENUE AND BARKA
STREET, PROCEED ALONG LEIDEN, RIGHT INTO KUILS ROAD, LEFT INTO ORANGE
ROAD,
RIGHT INTO HINDLE ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER SYMPHONY WAY INTO BLIKKIES DORP
1ST
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ENTRANCE, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY, RIGHT INTO BLIKKIES
PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER SYMPHONY WAY INTO SARAH BAARTMAN,
THE
CIRCLE IN SANDALHOUT STREET, LEFT INTO SARAH BAARTMAN,
SYMPHONY
WAY, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO ERICA
AKKERBOOM AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD
ROAD

DORP 2ND ENTRANCE
TURN AROUND IN

RIGHT INTO

DRIVE, LEFT INTO
INTO DE LA RAY

RIGHT INTO PAROW CENTRE (SANLAM CENTRE) PAROW, LEFT INTO DE LA REY ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD TO PAROW STATION
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE). FROM PAROW STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE) ON THE CORNER OF CONNAUGHT AND DE KOCK
STREET,
RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO DE LA REY
STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO AKKERBOOM AVENUE, RIGHT
INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY
WAY,
LEFT ELANDS ROAD, RIGHT INTO ABATE STREET, LEFT INTO LEIDEN AVENUE TO
LEIDEN MINIBUS TAXI RAND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
DELFT - PAROW VIA BLIKKIES DORP

FROM SURBURBAN BLISS (DELFT) MINIBUS TAXI ON THE CORNER OF DELFT MAIN
ROAD
AND TAMARISK COURT, RIGHT INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY,
LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO
AKKERBOOM AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO DE LA RAY
ROAD
INTO PAROW CENTRE (SANLAM CENTRE) PAROW, LEFT INTO DE LA RAY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD TO PAROW STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE). FROM PAROW STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(SOUTHERN SIDE) ON THE CORNER OF CONNAUGHT AND DE KOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
CONNAUGHT ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO DE LA RAY STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO AKKERBOOM AVENUE, RIGHT INTO
ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIA, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY,
LEFT
LEFT INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD TO SURBURBAN BLISS MINIBUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248622. (2) KALA ZAMINDAWO Z ID NO 5707115775087. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 10431 TIMBER CITY, SQUATTER CAMP, VREDENBURG,
7380. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 60KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT ERF 10431 LOUWVILLE VREDENBURG TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248623. (2) MASIZA ZL ID NO 8109195438081. (3) DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 41604 TIBAZA STREET, MAKHAZA, KHAYEKITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
DELFT - PAROW VIA BLIKKIES DORP

FROM LEIDEN (DELFT) MINIBUS TAXI ON THE CORNER OF LEIDEN AVENUE AND BARKA
STREET, PROCEED ALONG LEIDEN, RIGHT INTO KUILS ROAD, LEFT INTO ORANGE
ROAD,

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 735



RIGHT INTO HINDLE ROAD, STRAIGHT OVER SYMPHONY WAY INTO BLIKKIES DORP
1ST
ENTRANCE, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY, RIGHT INTO BLIKKIES DORP 2ND ENTRANCE
PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER SYMPHONY WAY INTO SARAH BAARTMAN, TURN AROUND IN
THE
CIRCLE IN SANDALHOUT STREET, LEFT INTO SARAH BAARTMAN, RIGHT INTO
SYMPHONY
WAY, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO
AKKERBOOM AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO DE LA RAY
ROAD,
RIGHT INTO PAROW CENTRE (SANLAM CENTRE) PAROW, LEFT INTO DE LA REY ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD TO PAROW STATION
TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE). FROM PAROW STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE) ON THE CORNER OF CONNAUGHT AND DE KOCK
STREET,
RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO DE LA REY
STREET, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO AKKERBOOM AVENUE, RIGHT
INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY
WAY,
LEFT ELANDS ROAD, RIGHT INTO ABATE STREET, LEFT INTO LEIDEN AVENUE TO
LEIDEN MINIBUS TAXI RAND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
DELFT - PAROW VIA BLIKKIES DORP

FROM SURBURBAN BLISS (DELFT) MINIBUS TAXI ON THE CORNER OF DELFT MAIN
ROAD
AND TAMARISK COURT, RIGHT INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY,
LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIAL, RIGHT INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO
AKKERBOOM AVENUE, PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO DE LA RAY
ROAD,
INTO PAROW CENTRE (SANLAM CENTRE) PAROW, LEFT INTO DE LA RAY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO CONNAUGHT ROAD TO PAROW STATION TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE (SOUTHERN SIDE). FROM PAROW STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE
(SOUTHERN SIDE) ON THE CORNER OF CONNAUGHT AND DE KOCK STREET, RIGHT INTO
CONNAUGHT ROAD, LEFT INTO MARKET STREET, RIGHT INTO DE LA RAY STREET,
PROCEED STRAIGHT OVER MODDERDAM ROAD INTO AKKERBOOM AVENUE, RIGHT INTO
ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERIA, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY,
LEFT
INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD TO SURBURBAN BLISS MINIBUS TAXI RANK AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248624. (2) LUHABE BONGANI JUSTICE BJ ID NO 6009295723089. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 21 GCISA STREET, HARARE, KHAYELITSHA,
7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO.21 GCISA STREET, HARARE KHAYELITSHA
WITH A PICK UP RADIUS OF 35KM WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN.

OP.8248626. (2) KARITAS SCHOOL ID NO 0134324663. (3) DISTRICT: HOPEFIELD.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 HOSPITAL STREET, VREDENBURG, VREDENBURG, 7380. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT
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PICK UP OF LEARNERS FROM THEIR PLACE OF RESIDENCE SITUATED IN LANGEBAAN
AND
VREDENBURG TO THE SCHOOL KARITAS SITUATED IN VREDENBURG AND RETURN.

OP.8248630. (2) KARITAS SCHOOL ID NO 0134324663. (3) DISTRICT:
VREDENBURG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 20 HOSPITAL STREET, VREDENBURG, VREDENBURG,
7380. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 32 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

PICK UP OF LEARNERS IN SALDANHA AND KARITAS SITUATED IN VREDENBURG AND
RETURN.

OP.8248631. (2) FRANSMAN EDWARD GEORGE EG ID NO 5610215051088. (3)

DISTRICT: VREDENDAL. POSTAL ADDRESS: POSBUS 587, VREDENDAL, 8160. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 21 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

GEORGANISEERDE GROEPE EN HUL PERSOONLIKE BAGASIE VANAF PUNTE BINNE DIE
LANDDROSDISTRIK VAN VREDENDAL NA PUNTE BINNE DIE WES-EN NOORD
KAAPPROVINSIES EN TERUG NA DIE PLEK WAAR DIE GROEP IN DIE EERSTE
INSTANSIE
OPGELAAI IS.

OP.8248633. (2) SIVUYILE NGCENGE S ID NO 8506255912089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: B1805, NYANGA, NYANGA, 7750. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NO 131805 NYANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248634. (2) SHUMANE X.M ID NO 6702165631081. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 33176 KHADI CRESCENT, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NO 33176 KHADI CRESCENT KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND
RETURN.

OP.8248642. (2) MAFANI THEMBELA M ID NO 7804265538080. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6 CHESAM CRESENT, HIGHBURY PARK, KUILSRIVER,
7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINT SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 20 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE
OF
BUSINESS NO 6 CHESHAM CRESENT HIGHBURY PARK KUILSRIVER 7580 TO POINTS
WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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OP.8248644. (2) NONTSIKELELO ELIZABETH MAKASI NE ID NO 6605270513088. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 1938 UNATHI, OLD CROSS ROADS, NYANGA,
7750. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

OP.8248675. (2) THACKWRAY ROSS R ID NO 8807205075088. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: KLEINBRON PARK, BRACKENFELL, BRACKENFELL,
7560. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 16 PEARL PLACE BRACKENFELL WITH
A
PICK-UP RADIUS OF 100KM TO ANY WHERE IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN.

OP.8248683. (2) THACKWRAY ROSS R ID NO 8807205075088. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: KLEINBRON PARK, BRACKENFELL, BRACKENFELL,
7560. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 2 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 16 PEARL PLACE, KLEIN BRON PARK
BRACKENFELL WITH A PICK-UP RADIUS OF 100KM TO ANY WHERE IN REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8248694. (2) WILLIAMS JOSEPH J ID NO 5703085130080. (3) DISTRICT:
SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 LIONS PAW ROAD, HOUTBAY, HOUTBAY, 7806. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED SEDAN TAXI PASSENGERS

FROM POINTS WITHIN A PICK UP RADIUS OF 5 KM FROM BASE AT PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 11 LIONS PAW ROAD, HOUTBAY TO POINTS WITHIN A 35 KM RADIUS
AND
RETURN.
TARIFF

START (FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETRE R10,00
WAITING TIME: FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRED REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE: FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8248695. (2) WILLIAMS JOSEPH J ID NO 5703085130080. (3) DISTRICT:
SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 LIONS PAW ROAD, HOUTBAY, HOUTBAY, 7806. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI

PASSENGERS AND THEIR PERSONAL EFFECTS FROM POINTS WITHIN PICK UP OF A
RADIUS OF 5KM FROM BASE AT PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 11 LIONS PAW
ROAD,
HOUTBAY TO POINTS WITHIN A 35KM RADIUS AND RETURN.
TARIFF
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START (FLAG FALL) R2,00
FOR EACH KILOMETER R10,00
WAITING TIME: FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48,00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRED REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE: FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXSTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C

OP.8248735. (2) CARTER Q J QJ ID NO 7009125192082. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 4 HARMONY WAY, BELHAR, 7490. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS AT 4 HAROMONY WAY, BELHAR PICKING UP IN DENNEMRE,
KUILS RIVER, BELHAR, UITSIG, PAROW EAST, PAROW NORTH, SETTLER HIGH AND
GABY'S EDUCARE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE 5H5OAM.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS 05:50 TO 07:40
AFTEROONS 12:45 TO 15:15
AFTERNOON

12H45PM TO 15H15PM

OP.8248736. (2) CARTER Q J QJ ID NO 7009125192082. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: 4 HARMONY WAY, BELHAR, 7490. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS AT 4 HAROMONEY WAY, BELHAR PICKING UP IN WESBANK,
DELFT, BELHAR, RAVENSMEAD AND PAROW TO THE FOLLOWING SCHOOLS, SAFFIER,
PAROW PREPARTORY, PAROW EAST, PAROW NORTH, GABY'S EDUCARE AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
TIME TABLE

MORNING 05:50 TO 07:40
AFTERNOON 12:45 TO 15:15
AFTERNOON

12H5OPM TO 15H15PM

OP.8248758. (2) NGXINGWENI DJ ID NO 6104215529086. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 21 UMNGA CRESCENT, BACKSTAGE, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NO 21 UMNGA CRESCENT BACK STAGE LANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND
RETURN.

OP.8248760. (2) TYALITI T ID NO 7903065464081. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: D294 DYANI CRESCENT, KHAYELITSHA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
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CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NO 294 DYANI CRESCENT KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248770. (2) MOTHETHETHO M J MJ ID NO 7503076099080. (3) DISTRICT:
CLANWILLIAM. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3810 RIVER VIEW, RIVER VIEW, CITRUSDAL,
7230. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 3810 RIVER VIEW CITRUSDAL TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND
RETURN.

OP.8248780. (2) TSHAZI CF ID NO 8607190381081. POSTAL ADDRESS: B 464
MALIZA STREET, KHAYELITSHA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) TRANSFER OF PERMIT ,

PERMIT NO. 1782563/0 FROM TSHAZI VERONICA THOBEKA VT (12 X PASSENGERS,
DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (7) AUTHORITY AS IN LAST MENTIONED PERMIT(S).

OP.8248781. (2) RAVELL RJ ID NO 6101105239081. (3) DISTRICT: SOMERSET
WEST. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7 GREEN WAY STREET, GORDONS BAY, GORDONS BAY, 7140.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 11 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
PICK UP SCHOLARS FROM THE SPAR IN GORDONS BAY AT 07H00 THEN DROP THEM OFF
PAREL VALLEY ROAD TO SOMMERSET WEST. PICK UP SCHOLARS FROM PAREL VALLEY
AT
14H00 AND DROP THEM OFF AT SPAR IN GORDONS BAY AT 15H00.

OP.8248804. (2) CORRALES ROJAS MARCO ALONSO MA ID NO 7004235969180. (3)

DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: CHESTER ROAD, LAKESIDE, LAKESIDE,
7945. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 3 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM 14 CHESTER CLOSE MUIZEMBERG, CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN A PICK UP
RADIUS OF 100 KM AND THEN TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND
RETURN.

OP.8248809. (2) DLANGEZWE KEKE JOSEPH KJ ID NO 5003095493085. (3)

DISTRICT: WORCESTER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 941 NYIBIBALAAN, ZWELETEMBA,
WORCESTER, 6850. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
629 WORCESTER - WORCESTER

FROM TAXI RANK IN MUNNIKS ENGINE CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER TO
POINTS
WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF WORCESTER AND RETURN TO MUNNIKS ENGINE CENTRE
WORCESTER.
H65 RAWSONVILLE - SLANGHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET LEFT ONTO THE DR1398
ROUTE CROSS THE OLD N1 TO SLANGHOEK AND RETURN.
H66 RAWSONVILLE - VOORSORG - LOUWSHOEK
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FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET ONTO THE R43
WORCESTER ROAD, RIGHT WITH DR1389 TO VOORSORG AND LOUWSHOEK AND RETURN.
H67 RAWSONVILLE - GOUDINI

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET CROSS INTO OLD N1
TILL MAIN ROAD 298 GOUDINI AND RETURN.
H68 RAWSONVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET TO WORCESTER WITH R43
WHICH BECOMES DURBAN STREET RIGHT INTO GREY STREET TO TAXI RANK AT
MUNNIKS
ENGIN CENTRE, WORCESTER AND RETURN.
S10 WORCESTER - RAWSONVILLE

FROM WORCESTER MUNNIKS ENGIN CENTRE TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO GREY STREET
RIGHT
INTO DURBAN STREET ONTO R43 TO TAXI RANK IN RIEBEECK STREET, RAWSONVILLE
POST OFFICE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R86 WORCESTER - BRANDWACHT

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO HOOG
STREET
RIGHT INTO TRAPPER STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION CROSS N1 TO BRANDWACHT
TILL
BRANDWACHT AND RETURN.
R87 WORCESTER - BREERIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO RUSSEL
STREET RIGHT INTO NAPIER STREET LEFT INTO HOOG STREET RIGHT INTO TRAPPER
STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT ONTO N1 RIGHT ONTO R43 TO OLIFANTSBERG
GOUDINI BOTHASHAL BREERIVER AND RETURN.
R88 WORCESTER - DE WET

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO HOOG STREET LEFT INTO N1 TILL DE WET AND
RETURN
LEFT CROSS N1 TURN LEFT CROSS THE BRIDGE AND SERVICE THE SURROUNDED FARMS
OVERHEK FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE TO MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT
GREY STREET WORCESTER.
R90 WORCESTER - BOSSIESVELD

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
DURBAN STREET LEFT ONTO R43 VILLIERSDORP PAN AANDEDOONS, KWAGGASKLOOF,
MODDERGATE STETEIN TILL BOSSIESVELD FARMS AND RETURN WITH SAME ROUTE.
R91 WORCESTER - HAMANSHOF SHOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
GREY STREET INTO AANDEDOORNS ROAD LEFT ONTO R43 TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT ONTO
THE P1349 ROAD TILL HAMANSHOF SHOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE RIGHT
ONTO THE 01357 ROAD TO ALFALFA FARMS, HOUMOET FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
A87 WORCESTER - BELLVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TULBACH STREET WORCESTER INTO TRAPPE STREET RIGHT INTO
TRAPPE STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT INTO N1 ALONG N1 THROUGH THE
TUNNEL
TILL BELLVILLE/DURBANVILLE TURN OFF LEFT INTO TO TURN OFF LEFT INTO
DURBAN
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ROAD ALONG DURBAN ROAD LEFT INTO STASIE ROAD TILL TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C39 WORCESTER - QUEENSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
F5 WORCESTER - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS
GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PPORT ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN
TO MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C40 WORCESTER - COFFEE BAY

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD,
ALONG
R61 THROUGH COFIMVABA, ENCOBO, UMTATA TO COFFEE BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C41 WORCESTER - CALA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO GRAAFF REINETT, ALONG R63 TO DIMBAZA, ONTO
N2 TO KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, ALONG R30 TO QUEENSTOWN, ALONG R393 TO CALA
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

742 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



C42 WORCESTER - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R32 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG THE R56
TO MACLEAR, RIGHT ON R396 TO TSOLO, LEFT ONTO N2 TO HARDING, RETURN ONTO
N2
TO KOKSTAD, ONTO R56 TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C43 WORCESTER - IDUTYWA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, OVER KERK STREET, LEFT INTO HIGH STREET, RIGHT ONTO
R60
THROUGH ROBERTSON AND ASHTON, RIGHT TO SWELLENDAM, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2
TO COLCHESTER, RIGHT INTO R72 TO EAST LONDON, LEFT ONTO N2 TO IDUTYWA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C44 WORCESTER - DORDRECHT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, LEFT ONTO R61 THROUGH TARKASTAD, LEFT
INTO
CATHCART ROAD, LEFT TO DORDRECHT TO TAXI RANK AT DORDRECHT AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
C45 WORCESTER - INDWE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R32 TO MIDDELBURG, INTO R56 TO
LADY FRERE, INTO 8396 TO TAXI RANK IN INDWE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
C46 WORCESTER - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, OVER KERK STREET, LEFT INTO HIGH STREET, RIGHT ONTO
R60
THROUGH ROBERTSON AND ASHTON, RIGHT TO SWELLENDAM, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2
TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C47 WORCESTER - BUTTERWORTH

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
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ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF-REINET,
ALONG R57 TO TAXI RANK IN WELLOW VALLEY STREET BUTTERWORTH AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
C48 WORCESTER - STERKSPRUIT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58, ALONG R58 TO LADY GREY,
INTO R605 TO TAXI RANK IN STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E82 WORCESTER - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD,
ALONG
R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
WORCESTER - LADY FRERE

VANAF MUNNIK HOU AREA WORCESTER REGS IN DURBANSTRAAT, LIKS IN
RIEBEECHSTRAAT, REGS IN HOOGSTRAAT TOT BY N1 VERBY DE-DOORNS,
TOUWSRIVIER,
LAINSBURG, BEAUFORT WES, MET N1 VIA COLESBERG, MIDDLEBURG KAAP,
STEYNSBURG,
DODREG, INDWE TOT BY LADY FRERE. OPDIESELFDE ROETE WEER TERUG.
WORCESTER - PORT ELIZABETH

VANAF TAXI RANK STAANPLEK TULBACHSTRAAT REGS IN FAIRBAINSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT, REGS IN R60 ROBERTSON, ASHTON, SWELLENDAM, LINKS IN N2,
HEIDELBERG, RIVERSDAL, ALBERTIENA, MOSSELBAAI, GEORGE, KNYSNA,
PLETTENBERG,
IN PORT ELIZABERT, DIESELFDE ROETE TERUG.
WORCESTER - CERES

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN RABIEWEG, LINKS IN N1 REGS
OP R43 REGS MITCHELLSPAS NA VOORTREKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN VOSSTRAAT TE
ATAANPLEK IN CERES EN TERUG MET DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - ASHTON

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN FAIRBANSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT REGS IN R60 ROBERTSON PAD VERBY ROBERTSON TOT BY HOOFSTRAAT IN
ASHTON POSKANTOOR EN TERUG OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - ROBERTSON
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VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN FAIRBANSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT REGS R60 ROBERTSON PAD TOT BY ROTAR RANK IN ROBERTSON EN TERUG
OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - VILLIERDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT REGOP IN DIE RIGTIG VAN VILLIERSDORP
TOT
IN BUITERKANTSTRAAT BY DIE TAXI STAANPLEK IN VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OP
DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT REGOP IN DIE RIGTIG VAN VILLIERSDORP
BY
R43 DRAAI LINKS TOT OP DIE N2 BY DIE N2 DRAAI ONS REGS DAN WEE LINKS OP
DIE
R43 VERBY HAWSTON TOT BY HUURMOTOR STAANPLEK IN HERMANUS EN TERUG OP
DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - GRABOUW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT WORCESTER TOT IN DIE RIGTIG VAN
VILLIERSDORP OP DIE R43 IN VILLIERSDORP GAAN ONS DEUR DIE HOOFSTRAAT EN
SLUIT AAN BY DIE R43 IN DIE RIGTIG VAN GRABOUW VANAF R43 SLUIT OS ANN BY
DIE R321 TOT BY HULLE TAXI STAANPLEK IN WORCESTERSTRAAT IN GRABOUW EN
TERUG
OP DIESELFD ROETE.

OP.8248810. (2) DLANGEZWE KEKE JOSEPH KJ ID NO 5003095493085. (3)

DISTRICT: WORCESTER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 941 NYIBIBALAAN, ZWELETEMBA,
WORCESTER, 6850. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
629 WORCESTER - WORCESTER

FROM TAXI RANK IN MUNNIKS ENGINE CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER TO
POINTS
WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF WORCESTER AND RETURN TO MUNNIKS ENGINE CENTRE
WORCESTER.
H65 RAWSONVILLE - SLANGHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET LEFT ONTO THE DR1398
ROUTE CROSS THE OLD N1 TO SLANGHOEK AND RETURN.
H66 RAWSONVILLE - VOORSORG - LOUWSHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET ONTO THE R43
WORCESTER ROAD, RIGHT WITH DR1389 TO VOORSORG AND LOUWSHOEK AND RETURN.
H67 RAWSONVILLE - GOUDINI

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET CROSS INTO OLD N1
TILL MAIN ROAD 298 GOUDINI AND RETURN.
H68 RAWSONVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET TO WORCESTER WITH R43
WHICH BECOMES DURBAN STREET RIGHT INTO GREY STREET TO TAXI RANK AT
MUNNIKS
ENGIN CENTRE, WORCESTER AND RETURN.
S10 WORCESTER - RAWSONVILLE

FROM WORCESTER MUNNIKS ENGIN CENTRE TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO GREY STREET
RIGHT
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INTO DURBAN STREET ONTO R43 TO TAXI RANK IN RIEBEECK STREET, RAWSONVILLE
POST OFFICE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R86 WORCESTER - BRANDWACHT

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO HOOG
STREET
RIGHT INTO TRAPPER STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION CROSS N1 TO BRANDWACHT
TILL
BRANDWACHT AND RETURN.
R87 WORCESTER - BREERIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO RUSSEL
STREET RIGHT INTO NAPIER STREET LEFT INTO HOOG STREET RIGHT INTO TRAPPER
STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT ONTO N1 RIGHT ONTO R43 TO OLIFANTSBERG
GOUDINI BOTHASHAL BREERIVER AND RETURN.
R88 WORCESTER - DE WET

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO HOOG STREET LEFT INTO N1 TILL DE WET AND
RETURN
LEFT CROSS N1 TURN LEFT CROSS THE BRIDGE AND SERVICE THE SURROUNDED FARMS
OVERHEK FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE TO MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT
GREY STREET WORCESTER.
R90 WORCESTER - BOSSIESVELD

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
DURBAN STREET LEFT ONTO R43 VILLIERSDORP PAN AANDEDOONS, KWAGGASKLOOF,
MODDERGATE STETEIN TILL BOSSIESVELD FARMS AND RETURN WITH SAME ROUTE.
R91 WORCESTER - HAMANSHOF SHOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
GREY STREET INTO AANDEDOORNS ROAD LEFT ONTO R43 TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT ONTO
THE P1349 ROAD TILL HAMANSHOF SHOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE RIGHT
ONTO THE 01357 ROAD TO ALFALFA FARMS, HOUMOET FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
A87 WORCESTER - BELLVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TULBACH STREET WORCESTER INTO TRAPPE STREET RIGHT INTO
TRAPPE STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT INTO N1 ALONG N1 THROUGH THE
TUNNEL
TILL BELLVILLE/DURBANVILLE TURN OFF LEFT INTO TO TURN OFF LEFT INTO
DURBAN
ROAD ALONG DURBAN ROAD LEFT INTO STASIE ROAD TILL TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C39 WORCESTER - QUEENSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
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TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
C40 WORCESTER - COFFEE BAY

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD,
ALONG
R61 THROUGH COFIMVABA, ENCOBO, UMTATA TO COFFEE BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
F5 WORCESTER - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS
GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PPORT ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN
TO MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C41 WORCESTER - CALA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO GRAAFF REINETT, ALONG R63 TO DIMBAZA, ONTO
N2 TO KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, ALONG R30 TO QUEENSTOWN, ALONG R393 TO CALA
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C42 WORCESTER - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R32 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG THE R56
TO MACLEAR, RIGHT ON R396 TO TSOLO, LEFT ONTO N2 TO HARDING, RETURN ONTO
N2
TO KOKSTAD, ONTO R56 TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C43 WORCESTER - IDUTYWA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, OVER KERK STREET, LEFT INTO HIGH STREET, RIGHT ONTO
R60
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THROUGH ROBERTSON AND ASHTON, RIGHT TO SWELLENDAM, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2
TO COLCHESTER, RIGHT INTO R72 TO EAST LONDON, LEFT ONTO N2 TO IDUTYWA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C44 WORCESTER - DORDRECHT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, LEFT ONTO R61 THROUGH TARKASTAD, LEFT
INTO
CATHCART ROAD, LEFT TO DORDRECHT TO TAXI RANK AT DORDRECHT AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
C45 WORCESTER - INDWE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R32 TO MIDDELBURG, INTO R56 TO
LADY FRERE, INTO 8396 TO TAXI RANK IN INDWE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
C46 WORCESTER - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, OVER KERK STREET, LEFT INTO HIGH STREET, RIGHT ONTO
R60
THROUGH ROBERTSON AND ASHTON, RIGHT TO SWELLENDAM, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2
TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C47 WORCESTER - BUTTERWORTH

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF-REINET,
ALONG R57 TO TAXI RANK IN WELLOW VALLEY STREET BUTTERWORTH AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
C48 WORCESTER - STERKSPRUIT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58, ALONG R58 TO LADY GREY,
INTO R605 TO TAXI RANK IN STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E82 WORCESTER - UMTATA
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FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD,
ALONG
R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
WORCESTER - LADY FRERE

VANAF MUNNIK HOU AREA WORCESTER REGS IN DURBANSTRAAT, LIKS IN
RIEBEECHSTRAAT, REGS IN HOOGSTRAAT TOT BY N1 VERBY DE-DOORNS,
TOUWSRIVIER,
LAINSBURG, BEAUFORT WES, MET N1 VIA COLESBERG, MIDDLEBURG KAAP,
STEYNSBURG,
DODREG, INDWE TOT BY LADY FRERE. OPDIESELFDE ROETE WEER TERUG.
WORCESTER - PORT ELIZABETH

VANAF TAXI RANK STAANPLEK TULBACHSTRAAT REGS IN FAIRBAINSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT, REGS IN R60 ROBERTSON, ASHTON, SWELLENDAM, LINKS IN N2,
HEIDELBERG, RIVERSDAL, ALBERTIENA, MOSSELBAAI, GEORGE, KNYSNA,
PLETTENBERG,
IN PORT ELIZABERT, DIESELFDE ROETE TERUG.
WORCESTER - CERES

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN RABIEWEG, LINKS IN N1 REGS
OP R43 REGS MITCHELLSPAS NA VOORTREKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN VOSSTRAAT TE
ATAANPLEK IN CERES EN TERUG MET DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - ASHTON

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN FAIRBANSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT REGS IN R60 ROBERTSON PAD VERBY ROBERTSON TOT BY HOOFSTRAAT IN
ASHTON POSKANTOOR EN TERUG OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - ROBERTSON

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN FAIRBANSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT REGS R60 ROBERTSON PAD TOT BY ROTAR RANK IN ROBERTSON EN TERUG
OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - VILLIERDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT REGOP IN DIE RIGTIG VAN VILLIERSDORP
TOT
IN BUITERKANTSTRAAT BY DIE TAXI STAANPLEK IN VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OP
DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT REGOP IN DIE RIGTIG VAN VILLIERSDORP
BY
R43 DRAAI LINKS TOT OP DIE N2 BY DIE N2 DRAAI ONS REGS DAN WEE LINKS OP
DIE
R43 VERBY HAWSTON TOT BY HUURMOTOR STAANPLEK IN HERMANUS EN TERUG OP
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DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - GRABOUW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT WORCESTER TOT IN DIE RIGTIG VAN
VILLIERSDORP OP DIE R43 IN VILLIERSDORP GAAN ONS DEUR DIE HOOFSTRAAT EN
SLUIT AAN BY DIE R43 IN DIE RIGTIG VAN GRABOUW VANAF R43 SLUIT OS ANN BY
DIE R321 TOT BY HULLE TAXI STAANPLEK IN WORCESTERSTRAAT IN GRABOUW EN
TERUG
OP DIESELFD ROETE.

OP.8248811. (2) DLANGEZWE KEKE JOSEPH KJ ID NO 5003095493085. (3)

DISTRICT: WORCESTER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 941 NYIBIBALAAN, ZWELETEMBA,
WORCESTER, 6850. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
629 WORCESTER - WORCESTER

FROM TAXI RANK IN MUNNIKS ENGINE CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER TO
POINTS
WITHIN THE MUNICIPALITY OF WORCESTER AND RETURN TO MUNNIKS ENGINE CENTRE
WORCESTER.
H65 RAWSONVILLE - SLANGHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET LEFT ONTO THE DR1398
ROUTE CROSS THE OLD N1 TO SLANGHOEK AND RETURN.
H66 RAWSONVILLE - VOORSORG - LOUWSHOEK

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET ONTO THE R43
WORCESTER ROAD, RIGHT WITH DR1389 TO VOORSORG AND LOUWSHOEK AND RETURN.
H67 RAWSONVILLE - GOUDINI

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE CROSS INTO RIEBEECK STREET CROSS INTO OLD N1
TILL MAIN ROAD 298 GOUDINI AND RETURN.
H68 RAWSONVILLE - WORCESTER

FROM RAWSONVILLE POST OFFICE INTO RIEBEECK STREET TO WORCESTER WITH R43
WHICH BECOMES DURBAN STREET RIGHT INTO GREY STREET TO TAXI RANK AT
MUNNIKS
ENGIN CENTRE, WORCESTER AND RETURN.
S10 WORCESTER - RAWSONVILLE

FROM WORCESTER MUNNIKS ENGIN CENTRE TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO GREY STREET
RIGHT
INTO DURBAN STREET ONTO R43 TO TAXI RANK IN RIEBEECK STREET, RAWSONVILLE
POST OFFICE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R86 WORCESTER - BRANDWACHT

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO HOOG
STREET
RIGHT INTO TRAPPER STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION CROSS N1 TO BRANDWACHT
TILL
BRANDWACHT AND RETURN.
R87 WORCESTER - BREERIVIER

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET LEFT INTO RUSSEL
STREET RIGHT INTO NAPIER STREET LEFT INTO HOOG STREET RIGHT INTO TRAPPER
STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT ONTO N1 RIGHT ONTO R43 TO OLIFANTSBERG
GOUDINI BOTHASHAL BREERIVER AND RETURN.
R88 WORCESTER - DE WET
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FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER INTO
ADDERLEY STREET RIGHT INTO HOOG STREET LEFT INTO N1 TILL DE WET AND
RETURN
LEFT CROSS N1 TURN LEFT CROSS THE BRIDGE AND SERVICE THE SURROUNDED FARMS
OVERHEK FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE TO MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT
GREY STREET WORCESTER.
R90 WORCESTER - BOSSIESVELD

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
DURBAN STREET LEFT ONTO R43 VILLIERSDORP PAN AANDEDOONS, KWAGGASKLOOF,
MODDERGATE STETEIN TILL BOSSIESVELD FARMS AND RETURN WITH SAME ROUTE.
R91 WORCESTER - HAMANSHOF SHOP

FROM TAXI RANK AT MUNNIK ENGIN CENTRE AT GREY STREET WORCESTER LEFT INTO
GREY STREET INTO AANDEDOORNS ROAD LEFT ONTO R43 TO VILLIERSDORP LEFT ONTO
THE P1349 ROAD TILL HAMANSHOF SHOP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE RIGHT
ONTO THE 01357 ROAD TO ALFALFA FARMS, HOUMOET FARMS AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
A87 WORCESTER - BELLVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK AT TULBACH STREET WORCESTER INTO TRAPPE STREET RIGHT INTO
TRAPPE STREET TILL N1 INTERSECTION LEFT INTO N1 ALONG N1 THROUGH THE
TUNNEL
TILL BELLVILLE/DURBANVILLE TURN OFF LEFT INTO TO TURN OFF LEFT INTO
DURBAN
ROAD ALONG DURBAN ROAD LEFT INTO STASIE ROAD TILL TAXI RANK AT BELLVILLE
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C39 WORCESTER - QUEENSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
F5 WORCESTER - MDANTSANE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TOWARDS
GRAAFF REINETTE, TURN RIGHT TO PPORT ELIZABETH, THROUGH JANSENVILLE,
SOMERSET EAST, ADELAIDE, FORT BEAUFORT, MADALA, ALICE, KING WILLIAMS TOWN
TO MDANTSANE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C40 WORCESTER - COFFEE BAY

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
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INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD,
ALONG
R61 THROUGH COFIMVABA, ENCOBO, UMTATA TO COFFEE BAY AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C41 WORCESTER - CALA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO GRAAFF REINETT, ALONG R63 TO DIMBAZA, ONTO
N2 TO KING WILLIAM'S TOWN, ALONG R30 TO QUEENSTOWN, ALONG R393 TO CALA
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C42 WORCESTER - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R32 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG THE R56
TO MACLEAR, RIGHT ON R396 TO TSOLO, LEFT ONTO N2 TO HARDING, RETURN ONTO
N2
TO KOKSTAD, ONTO R56 TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C43 WORCESTER - IDUTYWA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, OVER KERK STREET, LEFT INTO HIGH STREET, RIGHT ONTO
R60
THROUGH ROBERTSON AND ASHTON, RIGHT TO SWELLENDAM, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2
TO COLCHESTER, RIGHT INTO R72 TO EAST LONDON, LEFT ONTO N2 TO IDUTYWA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C44 WORCESTER - DORDRECHT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, LEFT ONTO R61 THROUGH TARKASTAD, LEFT
INTO

752 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



CATHCART ROAD, LEFT TO DORDRECHT TO TAXI RANK AT DORDRECHT AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
C45 WORCESTER - INDWE

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R32 TO MIDDELBURG, INTO R56 TO
LADY FRERE, INTO 8396 TO TAXI RANK IN INDWE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.
C46 WORCESTER - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, OVER KERK STREET, LEFT INTO HIGH STREET, RIGHT ONTO
R60
THROUGH ROBERTSON AND ASHTON, RIGHT TO SWELLENDAM, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2
TO TAXI RANK IN KING WILLIAMSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
C47 WORCESTER - BUTTERWORTH

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF-REINET,
ALONG R57 TO TAXI RANK IN WELLOW VALLEY STREET BUTTERWORTH AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
C48 WORCESTER - STERKSPRUIT

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, RIGHT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
LEFT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58, ALONG R58 TO LADY GREY,
INTO R605 TO TAXI RANK IN STERKSPRUIT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E82 WORCESTER - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK IN TULBAGH STREET WORCESTER, LEFT INTO TULBAGH STREET,
RIGHT
INTO BARING STREET, LEFT INTO KERK STREET, LEFT INTO RIEBEECK STREET,
RIGHT
ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT INTO
VOORTEKKER
STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET,
INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT TO CALEDON
STREET, ALONG R57, THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER STREET
CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE, BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN ALONG
R61
TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO
TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO CATHCART ROAD,
ALONG
R61 TO TAXI RANK IN UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
WORCESTER - LADY FRERE
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VANAF MUNNIK HOU AREA WORCESTER REGS IN DURBANSTRAAT, LIKS IN
RIEBEECHSTRAAT, REGS IN HOOGSTRAAT TOT BY N1 VERBY DE-DOORNS,
TOUWSRIVIER,
LAINSBURG, BEAUFORT WES, MET N1 VIA COLESBERG, MIDDLEBURG KAAP,
STEYNSBURG,
DODREG, INDWE TOT BY LADY FRERE. OPDIESELFDE ROETE WEER TERUG.
WORCESTER - PORT ELIZABETH

VANAF TAXI RANK STAANPLEK TULBACHSTRAAT REGS IN FAIRBAINSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT, REGS IN R60 ROBERTSON, ASHTON, SWELLENDAM, LINKS IN N2,
HEIDELBERG, RIVERSDAL, ALBERTIENA, MOSSELBAAI, GEORGE, KNYSNA,
PLETTENBERG,
IN PORT ELIZABERT, DIESELFDE ROETE TERUG.
WORCESTER - CERES

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN RABIEWEG, LINKS IN N1 REGS
OP R43 REGS MITCHELLSPAS NA VOORTREKERSTRAAT, LINKS IN VOSSTRAAT TE
ATAANPLEK IN CERES EN TERUG MET DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - ASHTON

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN FAIRBANSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT REGS IN R60 ROBERTSON PAD VERBY ROBERTSON TOT BY HOOFSTRAAT IN
ASHTON POSKANTOOR EN TERUG OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - ROBERTSON

VANAF HOU AREA TULBAGHSTRAAT WORCESTER REGS IN FAIRBANSTRAAT, LINKS IN
HOOGSTRAAT REGS R60 ROBERTSON PAD TOT BY ROTAR RANK IN ROBERTSON EN TERUG
OP DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - VILLIERDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT REGOP IN DIE RIGTIG VAN VILLIERSDORP
TOT
IN BUITERKANTSTRAAT BY DIE TAXI STAANPLEK IN VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OP
DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT REGOP IN DIE RIGTIG VAN VILLIERSDORP
BY
R43 DRAAI LINKS TOT OP DIE N2 BY DIE N2 DRAAI ONS REGS DAN WEE LINKS OP
DIE
R43 VERBY HAWSTON TOT BY HUURMOTOR STAANPLEK IN HERMANUS EN TERUG OP
DIESELFDE ROETE.
WORCESTER - GRABOUW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK IN GREYSTRAAT WORCESTER TOT IN DIE RIGTIG VAN
VILLIERSDORP OP DIE R43 IN VILLIERSDORP GAAN ONS DEUR DIE HOOFSTRAAT EN
SLUIT AAN BY DIE R43 IN DIE RIGTIG VAN GRABOUW VANAF R43 SLUIT OS ANN BY
DIE R321 TOT BY HULLE TAXI STAANPLEK IN WORCESTERSTRAAT IN GRABOUW EN
TERUG
OP DIESELFD ROETE.

OP.8248847. (2) SABODIEN IGSHAAN I ID NO 6907185388089. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2 KLIP ROAD, GRASSY PARK, CAPE TOWN, 7941. (4)

NEW APPL (LATE REN). (5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
METER-TAXI
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FROM PICK UP RADIUS OF 5 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT 2
KLIP ROAD, GRASSY PARK TO POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KILOMETERS AND
RETURN.

OP.8248850. (2) MZINGISI MKOLOKOTO M ID NO 7507125585080. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6790 HLANKOMO STREET, PHILIPPI EAST, PHILIPPI,
7750. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 40KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 6790 HLANKOMO STREET, PHILLIPPI EAST TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND
RETURN.

OP.8248854. (2) NOKULUNGA ALLET MPENGESI NA ID NO 8301260765080. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6818 LEONARD RADU ROAD, SAMORA MACHEL,
MITCHELL'S PLAIN, 0000. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 32 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT PHILIPPI TO PLACES SITUATED WITHIN THE RSA AND BACK TO WERE W EPICK -
UP
IN THE FIRST PLACE.

OP.8248855. (2) FESA YOLANI Y ID NO 8809116207081. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: MACASSAR MACASSAR, 7784. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NO 1820 CHRIS HANI NYANGA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248859. (2) MASANGO LUBABALO THEODORIC LT ID NO 7508215776084. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3752 MIRANDA NGCULU STREET, SAMORA
MACHEL, PHILIPPI, 7785 C/O S AKOOJEE 15 BEVAN ROAD, GREENHAVEN, ATHLONE,
7764. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1760230/2 FROM MASANGO
LUBABALO THEODORIC LT (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: GANYESA). (5) 1 X 14
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1760230/2
H06 RATANGA JUNCTION CENTURY CITY - MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION

FROM TAXI RANK AT RATANGA JUNCTION, CENTURY CITY INTO RANTANGA ROAD, LEFT
INTO BOSMANDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD ALONG KOEBERG ROAD LEFT INTO
VOORTREKKER ROAD RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION AND
RETURN FROM MAITLAND RAILWAY STATION, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, LEFT AT
VOORTREKKER ROAD, RIGHT INTO KOEBERG ROAD, RIGHT ONTO THE N1, LEFT INTO
SABLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO TAXI RANK AT RATANGA JUNCTION CENTURY CITY SUBJECT
TO THE CONDITION THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY NO PASSENGERS TO BE PICKED
UP
AFTER LEAVING RATANGA JUNCTION, CENTURY CITY AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PASSENGERS TO BE DROPPED OFF BEFORE RATANGA JUNCTION, CENTURY CITY IS
REACHED.
ABOVE ROUTE IS SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: -
THAT THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC
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TRANSPORT FACILITY IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE MANAGEMENT
PRACTICES
AND OR REGULATIONS THAT THE MUNICIPALITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THE
FACILITY.THAT THE OPERATOR AT ALL TIMES ADHERES TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT
AND
MINIMUM STANDARD CONSTITUTION AS SPECIFIED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL
TRANSPORT REGISTRAR. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE
IS PROVIDED ON A DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IN INOPERATIVE FOR A
PERIOD OF MORE THAN A WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE
REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF
SUCH INACTIVITY. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS
PROVIDED WITH A VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE
CONDITIONS.
OF THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT
5

OF 2009). THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL
TIMES PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT
PASSENGERS
ARE AT ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY. THAT PASSENGERS ARE
NOT
PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED
IN
THE OPERATING LICENCE.THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES MINIBUS-TAXI TYPE
SERVICES ON THE ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE. THAT THE
OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED
THEREIN.
THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY DISPLAYS THE LOGO OF THE ASSOCIATION HE OR SHE IS
REGISTERED WITH. THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED IN THE
EVENT OF THE OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED THE
SUPPORT LETTER FOR THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION.
IN THE EVENT OF THE OPERATOR BEING DEREGISTERED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE CANCELLED
IMMEDIATELY. THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE
REQUIRED PUBLIC ROAD DRIVING PERMIT.
SUBJECT TO THE CITY'S CONDITIONS:-

F. THE AUTHORISED VEHICLE WHILST IN A PUBLIC TRANSPORT FACILITY, INCLUDING
A
HOLDING AREA THAT IS PROVIDED FOR IT BY THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN, IS OPERATED
IN ACCORDANCE WITH ANY MANAGEMENT PROCEDURES,AND/OR REGULATIONS THAT THE
CITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THAT FACILITY. G. THE LICENCE HOLDER REMAINING A
REGISTERED MEMBER OF THE TAXI ASSOCIATION OF WHICH HE OR SHE WAS A MEMBER
AT THE DATE OF APPLICATION FOR THIS LICENCE.IN THE EVENT OF THE APPLICANT
LEAVING HIS/HER TAXI ASSOCIATION OF WHICH HE/SHE WAS A MEMBER AT THE TIME
OF GRANTING OF THIS OPERATING LICENCE THE APPLICANT SHALL FOREFEIT
HIS/HER
OPERATING LICENCE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

S20 MAITLAND - CENTURY CITY

FROM MAITLAND STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE SITUATED IN FERNDALE
ROAD, LEFT
INTO FERNDALE ROAD,LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER ROAD,RIGHT INTO KOEBERG
ROAD, PROCEED ALONG KOEBERG ROAD,RIGHT INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD,RIGHT INTO
RATANGA ROAD,LEFT INTO CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.FROM
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CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO RATANGA ROAD WHICH
BECOMES SABLE ROAD TO CENTURY CITY STATION STRAIGHT INTO SABLE ROAD WHICH
BECOMES RATANGA ROAD,RIGHT INTO CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT
INTERCHANGE.FROM CENTURY CITY PUBLIC TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE LEFT INTO
RATANGA ROAD WHICH BECOMES SABLE ROAD,RIGHT INTO SABLE ROAD OFF-RAMP ONTO
THE N1,PROCEED ALONG THE N1,LEFT INTO KOEBERG ROAD,LEFT INTO VOORTREKKER
ROAD,RIGHT INTO FERNDALE ROAD TO MAITLAND STATION TRANSPORT INTERCHANGE.

OP.8248860. (2) ADAMS NASERA N ID NO 4809180200081. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 4 HUXLEY STREET, ATHLONE, 7764 C/O S AKOOJEE 15
BEVAN ROAD, GREENHAVEN, ATHLONE, 7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 13
PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 4 HUXLEY AVENUE, ATHLONE TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA
AND RETURN.
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

LEARNERS OF DEUTSCHER SCHULEVEREIN, TAMBOERSKLOOF, CAPE TOWN FROM THE
PLACE
OF RESIDENCE TO THE SCHOOL AND RETURN.
TIME-TABLE

MORNINGS - PICK-UP 05:30 - DROP OFF 08:00
AFTERNOON - PICK UP 14:30 - DROP OFF 18:00

OP.8248862. (2) ARNOLD JOHAAR J ID NO 6901195183085. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 181 JAKKALSVLEI ROAD, BONTEHEUWEL, 7763. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR TRANSPORT

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS JAKKELSVLEI AVE, BONTEHEUWEL IN A PICK UP RADIUS
OF
10 KILOMETERS TO RAHMANIYEH PRIMARY AND TRAFALGAR HIGH SCHOOL AND RETURN.
PICK UP 06H30 - 13H30
DROP OFF 07H50 - 15H30
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS IN JAKKELSVLEI, BONTEHEUWEL IN A PICK UP RADIUS 20
KILOMETERS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248864. (2) EDRIES MOEGAMAD SERAJ SM ID NO 8403235191085. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 34 AMAZON STREET, PRIMROSE PARK,
PRIMROSE PARK, 7764 C/O S AKOOJEE 15 BEVAN ROAD, GREENHAVEN, ATHLONE,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 34 AMAZON STREET PRIMROSE PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND
RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE
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FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 34 AMAZON STREET PRIMROSE PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8248865. (2) EDRIES MOEGAMAD SERAJ SM ID NO 8403235191085. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 34 AMAZON STREET, PRIMROSE PARK,
PRIMROSE PARK, 7764 C/O S AKOOJEE 15 BEVAN ROAD, GREENHAVEN, ATHLONE,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 8 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 34 AMAZON STREET PRIMROSE PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND
RETURN.
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 34 AMAZON STREET PRIMROSE PARK T POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND
RETURN.

OP.8248866. (2) EDRIES MOEGAMAD SERAJ SM ID NO 8403235191085. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 34 AMAZON STREET, PRIMROSE PARK,
PRIMROSE PARK, 7764 C/O S AKOOJEE 15 BEVAN ROAD, GREENHAVEN, ATHLONE,
7764. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 17 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 34 AMAZON STREET PRIMROSE PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH
AFRICA AND RETURN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT
34

AMAZON STREET PRIMROSE PARK TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC SOUTH AFRICA
AND
RETURN.

OP.8248867. (2) TOSHOLO NTSONGELO HIDNEY NH ID NO 3301016404088. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 11 PLUM CRESCENT, TEMBANI,
KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 501413/1 FROM
TOSHOLO NTSONGELO HIDNEY NH (13 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: WYNBERG). (5) 1

X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 501413/1

397 GUGULETU - WYNBERG
***********************

FROM TAXI RANK IN GUGULETU INTO NY 1, ALONG NY 1 TO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
AROUND
WETTON CIRCLE, INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD, OVER ROSMEAD AVE,
LEFT
INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO
CHURCH
STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM ROAD, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, AROUND WETTON
CIRCLE, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO NY 1.
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F48 WYNBERG - CROSS ROADS
***************************

FROM TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG, INTO MOROM ROAD, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG
WETTON ROAD, AROUND WETTON CIRCLE INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO NY1,
RIGHT
INTO NY108, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO
TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO
STOCK
ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN OLD CROSS ROADS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
J13 WYNBERG - NYANGA
*********************

FROM WYNBERG TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM ROAD
AND
RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, STRAIGHT DOWN INTO WETTON CIRCLE, TURN LEFT AND
JOIN LANSDOWNE ROAD AND RETURN LEFT INTO NY1 AND TURN RIGHT INTO NY108,
AND
TURN RIGHT INTO NY6, AND TURN LEFT INTO NY5 AND TURN RIGHT INTO NY78,
STRAIGHT DOWN AND TURN LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EMMS
DRIVE
AND TURN LEFT TO NYANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

5 GUGULETU - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK AT NY 1 AND KLIPFONTEIN ROAD GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO NY 1,
LEFT
INTO NY 75, RIGHT INTO NY 72, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN
SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
12 NYANGA - WYNBERG

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, ALONG EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
WETTON CIRCLE, ALONG WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM
STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD TO WETTON CIRCLE, INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO EMMS DRIVE TO NYANGA TAXI RANK NYANGA.
13 NYANGA - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, ALONG EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE
ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
161 NYANGA - PHILIPPI - LOWER CROSS ROADS

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO INGULUBE ROAD, RIGHT INTO SHELVIT
ROAD
TO THE TEMPORAL TAXI RANK NEXT TO THE POLICE
162 GUGULETU - NYANGA

WHICH BECOMES NQWEBEBE ROAD,
ROAD, LEFT INTO GUNFLOWER

STATION AND RETURN.

FROM EYONA TAXI RANK, INTO NY1 LEFT INTO NY3, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE TO
THE
NYANGA TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
163 GUGULETU - PHILIPPI - LOWER CROSS ROADS
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FROM GUGULETU EYONA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MOWOOD ROAD, RIGHT INTO RUTH FIRST ROAD, RIGHT INTO NQWEBEBA,
RIGHT INTO INGULUBE ROAD RIGHT INTO SHELVIT ROAD, LEFT INTO GUNFLOWER
ROAD,
TO THE TEMPORAL RANK NEXT TO THE POLICE STATION AND RETURN.
176 NYANGA - CLAREMONT VIA GUGULETU

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO NY73, RIGHT INTO NY1,
INTO
EYONA TAXI RANK, INTO NY1, INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD IN GUGULETU, RIGHT INTO
NY75, RIGHT INTO NY72, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS
DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
177 NYANGA - CLAREMONT VIA GUGULETU

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO NY78, LEFT INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108 BECOMES
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, INTO TAXI RANK INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR
ROAD,
LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE
STREET, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD, CLAREMONT AT RAILWAY STATION, CLAREMONT
AND RETURN ALONG SAME ROUTE.
178 NYANGA - CLAREMONT VIA PHILLIPPI

FROM TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, WHICH BECOMES INGULUBE
ROAD, INTO PHILLIPPI TAXI RANK INTO INGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RIALWAY STATION CLAREMONT
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
179 NYANGA - CLAREMONT VIA CROSS ROAD

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU ROAD,
INTO CROSS ROADS INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO STOCK ROAD, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PRINCE ARTHUR STREET, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD,
LEFT
INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN STATION ROAD,
CLAREMONT AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
180 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA GUGULETU

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD,
INTO
NY3, RIGHT INTO NY1, RIGHT INTO EYONA RANK, LEFT INTO NY1, INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, AROUND WETTON CIRCLE, ALONG WETTON ROAD, OVER ROSMEAD AVE, LEFT
INTO
MOROM ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO CHURCH
STREET, RIGHT INTO EGHAM STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, REST OF ROUTE IS
THEN THE SAME AS THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
181 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA PHILLIPPI

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE WHICH BECOMES INGULUBE ROAD,
INTO PHILLIPPI TAXI RANK INTO INGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
AROUND WETTON CIRCLE INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD OVER ROSMEAD
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AVENUE, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD, INTO TAXI RANK IN WYNBERG AND RETURN AS
FOLLOWS: INTO CHURCH STREET, INTO EGHAM STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD,
REST OF ROUTE IS THE SAME AS THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
182 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA CROSS ROADS

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU ROAD,
LEFT INTO CROSS ROAD INFORMAL TAXI RANK, INTO STOCKS ROAD, RIGHT INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, TO WETTON CIRCLE, INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD
TO
TAXI RANK AT WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO CHURCH STREET INTO EGHAM
STREET, RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, REST OF ROUTE IS THEN THE SAME AS THE
FORWARD JOURNEY.
196 NYANGA - GAUTENG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO EMM'S DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
TERMINUS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO NTLANGANISO ROAD PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO M22,
TURN RIGHT INTO R300, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 PAARL, INTO HUGUENOT TUNNEL INTO
WORCESTER, INTO TOUWS RIVER, INTO N1 LAINGSBURG, INTO N1 BEAUFORT WEST,
INTO N1 THREE SISTERS, TURN LEFT INTO N12 VICTORIA WEST, INTO N12 BRITS
TOWN, INTO N12 HOPE TOWN, INTO N12 KIMBERLEY, INTO N12 WARRENTON, INTO
CARLTONVILLE, TURN RIGHT INTO M1 PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO SMITH STREET, TURN
RIGHT INTO WANDERES STREET TO TAXI RANK IN GAUTENG AND RETURN.
197 NYANGA - GAUTENG

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, TURN RIGHT INTO EMM'S DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO
TERMINUS ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO NTLANGANISO ROAD, PROCEED STRAIGHT INTO
M22,
TURN RIGHT INTO R300, TURN RIGHT INTO N1 PAARL, INTO HUGUENOT TUNNEL,
INTO
WORCESTER INTO TOUWS RIVER INTO N1 LAINGSBURG, INTO N1 BEAUFORT WEST,
INTO
N1 THEE SISTERS, INTO N1 RICHMOND, INTO HANOVER INTO COLESBURG, TURN LEFT
INTO N1 INTO BLOEMFONTEIN, TURN RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, PROCEED
STRAIGHT
INTO TAXI RANK IN BLOEMFONTEIN DROP-OFF BACK INTO CHURCH STREET, TURN
RIGHT
INTO N1 INTO N5 INTO WINBURG, TURN LEFT INTO N1 INTO VENTERSBURG, INTO
KROONSTAD N1, INTO THE TOLLGATE INTO SMITH STREET AND RETURN RIGHT INTO
WANDERES STREET TO TAXI RANK IN GAUTENG AND RETURN.
H10 NYANGA - LADY FRERE

FROM TAXI RANK AT NYANGA, RIGHT INTO EMMS DRIVE, RIGHT INTO SITHANDATHU
STREET, LEFT INTO NTLANGANO STREET, INTO BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, LEFT ONTO
N2 ONTO R300 ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, IN DONKIN STREET, RIGHT
INTO VOORTREKKER STREET, INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57
TO
GRAAFF- REINET, INTO KOLLEGE STREET TO CHURCH STREET GRAAFF- REINET,
RIGHT
TO CALEDON STREET, ALONG R57 THEN ALONG THE R61 TO CRADOCK, INTO MORTIMER
STREET, CRADOCK, ALONG R32 TO COOKHOUSE BACK ALONG R32 TO CRADOCK, THEN
ALONG R61 TO QUEENSTOWN, RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN RIGHT INTO CATHCART
ROAD, ALONG R61 TO TAXI RANK IN LADY FRERE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
J7 JOE-BURG (CROSS ROAD) - CLAREMONT

FROM JOE-BURG TAXI RANK LANSDOWNE ROAD, PROCEED DOWN LANSDOWNE ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, THEN LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO
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PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, THEN LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, THEN RIGHT INTO FIR
ROAD
TO THE CLAREMONT TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
J15 SAMORA MACHEL - CLAREMONT

FROM SAMORA MACHEL INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD,
RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO FIR
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN CLAREMONT AND RETURN.
J25 NYANGA - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM NYANGA RANK ONTO VANGUARD DRIVE ONTO N1, PAARL ROUTE VIA MBEKWENI
PAARL VIA WORCESTER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAFF-REINET ONTO R61
TO
CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN, LADY FRERE ONTO R56 TO ELLIOT, MACLEAR TO
MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN.
K33 JOBURG (CROSS ROADS) - WYNBERG

FROM JOE-BURG TAXI RANK INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND WETTON CIRCLE INTO
WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD, LEFT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG
TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
M27 SAMORA MACHEL - CLAREMONT

FROM SAMORA MACHEL INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE
RIGHT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT INTO NY1 LEFT INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD LEFT INTO
SILVERSTREAM ROAD RIGHT INTO DOROTHY MAHLANGU STREET LEFT INTO
DUINEFONTEIN
ROAD RIGHT TURFHALL ROAD RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE
ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD RIGHT INTO FIR STREET TO CLAREMONT TAXI
RANK AND RETURN.
M52 NYANGA - ST. MARKS

FROM NYANGA RANK VIA PAARL, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, BEAUFORT WEST,
ABERDEEN, GRAAF REINETT, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN TO ST MARKS AND RETURN.
A53 NYANGA - UMTATA

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF-RE
UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME RO
A54 NYANGA - TELLE BRIDGE

SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO

INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO

WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
INET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO TAXI RANK IN
UTE.

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO COLESBERG, RIGHT ONTO R58 TO LADY GREY, RIGHT
ONTO 8393 TO STERKSPRUIT ONTO PALMIET AT TELLE BRIDGE AND RETURN ALONG
THE
SAME ROUTE.
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A55 NYANGA - KING WILLIAMSTOWN

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAF-RE
PROCEED ALONG R352 TO TANDALA, LEFT
INTO WELLINGTON STREET TO TAXI RANK
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.
A56 NYANGA - EAST LONDON

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT
EAST
LONDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME RO
J98 NYANGA - QUEENSTOWN

SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO

INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO

WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
INET, RIGHT ONTO R63 TO KEISKAMMAHOEK,
ONTO N2 TO KING WILLIAMS TOWN, RIGHT
IN KING WILLIAMS TOWN AND RETURN

SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO

INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), ALONG N2 TO

UTE.

FROM TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT ONTO R61, ALONG R61 TO
ABERDEEN, LEFT ONTO R57 TO GRAAFF REINET, RIGHT ONTO R61 TO QUEENSTOWN,
RIGHT INTO ROBERTSON ROAD, RIGHT INTO CALDERWOOD STREET TO TAXI RANK IN
CALDERWOOD STREET, QUEENSTOWN AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
160 CROSS ROADS - WYNBERG

FROM TAXI TERMINUS AT CROSS ROADS INTO STOCK ROAD, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
WETTON CIRCLE, INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MOROM ROAD TO TAXI FACILITY AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: INTO CHURCH ROAD, INTO EGHAM ROAD, RIGHT
INTO WETTON ROAD, REST OF ROUTE IS THEN THE SAME AS THE FORWARD JOURNEY.
429 CROSS ROADS - CLAREMONT

FROM TAXI RANK IN CROSS ROADS, INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS
DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR STREET, LEFT
INTO
LANSDOWNE ROAD, ALONG LANSDOWNE ROAD, LEFT INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO
STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN STATION ROAD CLAREMONT AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
160 NYANGA - GUGULETU

FROM NYANGA INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY78,
LEFT
INTO NY5, RIGHT INTO NY6, LEFT INTO NY108, LEFT INTO NY1, LEFT INTO NY3
WHICH BECOMES TERMINUS ROAD, RIGHT INTO TERMINUS ROAD TO NYANGA TAXI
RANK
C12 PHILIPPI - CLAREMONT

FROM PHILLIPI STATION, INTO NGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR
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ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, INTO STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION
ROAD
TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION CLAREMONT AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
C60 NYANGA - MATATIELE

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NYANGA, INTO SITHANDDATU DRIVE, LEFT INTO ZWELITSHA
DRIVE, LEFT INTO MILLER ROAD, RIGHT INTO OWEN ROAD, RIGHT INTO
KLIPFONTEIN
ROAD, LEFT INTO QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO SETTLERS WAY (N2), LEFT ONTO
R300,
RIGHT ONTO N1, ALONG N1 TO HANOVER, LEFT ONTO N10 TO MIDDELBURG, LEFT
ONTO
R58 TO MATATIELE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
L5 DELFT - WYNBERG VIA CLAREMONT

FROM THE TAXI RANK BETWEEN MANGO ROAD AND DELFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
DELFT
MAIN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SHEFFIELD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL ROAD, RIGHT INTO
PRINCE
ARTHUR ROAD, RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH BECOMES STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT
INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY STATION. FROM TAXI
RANK
IN CLAREMONT INTO NEWRY ROAD, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, ALONG THE MAIN ROAD,
LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD, WYNBERG ALONG WETTON ROAD, INTO OLD WETTON ROAD,
RIGHT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN MORON ROAD WYNBERG.
L35 LOWER CROSSROADS - WYNBERG

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN QWANGI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STOCK ROAD, TURN
LEFT
INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO WETTON CIRCLE ALONG WETTON ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO
CHURCH
STREET INTO EGHAM STREET, INTO WETTON ROAD ALONG WETTON ROAD TO WETTON
CIRCLE INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO EISLEBEN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
SYMPHONY WAY, TURN RIGHT INTO SPORT ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO NONDLWANA ROAD,
TURN RIGHT INTO THEKWANE ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD LEFT TO
INDWE
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO MYEZO DRIVE, TURN RIGHT INTO LUZUKO DRIVE, INTO
NGQWANGI ROAD TO LOWER CROSS ROADS TAXI RANK.
L36 PHILIPPI - WYNBERG

FROM PHILLIPI STATION, INTO NGULUBE ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD TO
WETTON CIRCLE ALONG WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: RIGHT INTO CHURCH STREET, RIGHT INTO
E GHAM,

RIGHT INTO WETTON ROAD, ALONG WETTON ROAD TO WETTON CIRCLE INTO LANSDOWNE
ROAD, RIGHT INTO MONWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO RUTHFIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT
TO
NQWEBEBA STREET, LEFT TO NGULUBE ROAD, TURN LEFT TO NGQWANGI ROAD, TURN
LEFT TO NTLOYIYA ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SYMPHONY WAY, TURN LEFT INTO
NGULUBE
ROAD TO PHILLIPI TAXI RANK.
L37 DELFT - WYNBERG AND RETURN

FROM THE TAXI RANK BETWEEN MANGO ROAD AND DELFT MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
DELFT
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MAIN ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO SHEFFIELD ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD
TO
WETTON CIRCLE INTO WETTON ROAD, LEFT INTO MORON ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT
WYNBERG AND RETURN AS FOLLOWS: TURN RIGHT INTO MONWOOD ROAD, TURN RIGHT
TO
RUTHFIRST ROAD, TURN RIGHT TO NQWEBEBA STREET, LEFT TO NGULUBE ROAD, TURN
RIGHT INTO SHEFFIELD ROAD INTO DELFT MAIN ROAD TO THE DELFT TAXI RANK.
L38 LOWER CROSSROADS - WYNBERG VIA CLAREMONT

FROM THE TAXI RANK IN NGQWANGI STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO STOCK ROAD, TURN
LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD, RIGHT INTO JAN SMUTS DRIVE, LEFT INTO TURFHALL
ROAD, RIGHT INTO PRINCE ARTHUR ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD WHICH
BECOMES
STANHOPE ROAD, RIGHT INTO STATION ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT CLAREMONT RAILWAY
STATION. FROM THE TAXI RANK IN CLAREMONT INTO NEWRY ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO WETTON ROAD WYNBERG, ALONG WETTON
ROAD, INTO OLD WETTON ROAD, RIGHT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN
WYNBERG.
L41 SAMORA MACHEL - WYNBERG

FROM SAMORA MACHEL INFORMAL TAXI RANK INTO OLIVER TAMBO DRIVE RIGHT INTO
VANGUARD DRIVE LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND THE CIRCLE INTO WETTON
LEFT
INTO MAROM ROAD LEFT INTO THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG TAXI RANK AND
RETURN.
175 NYANGA - WYNBERG VIA LOWER CROSS ROAD VIA PHILIPPI

FROM NYANGA TAXI RANK, LEFT INTO EMMS DRIVE, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD,
RIGHT INTO STOCK ROAD, RIGHT INTO GUN FLOWER ROAD, LEFT INTO SHELVIT
ROAD,
LEFT INTO INGULUBE ROAD, RIGHT INTO NGWEBEBA ROAD, LEFT INTO RUTH FIRST,
RIGHT INTO MOWOOD ROAD, LEFT INTO LANSDOWNE ROAD AROUND WETTON CIRCLE,
INTO
THOMAS ROAD TO THE WYNBERG TAXI RANK AND RETURN.

OP.8248873. (2) BENJAMIN CAROLUS JONES BC ID NO 6512275270088. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: 14 PARRING STREET, MONTAGU, MONTAGU,
6720. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 100KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED
AT NO 14 PARRING STREET MONTAGO TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248874. (2) BENJAMIN CAROLUS JONES BC ID NO 6512275270088. (3)

DISTRICT: MONTAGU. POSTAL ADDRESS: 14 PARRING STREET, MONTAGU, MONTAGU,
6720. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS SERVICE

PICK UP SCHOLARS IN WILHDMTHYS STREET,ASHBURY AREA AND EIKELAAN AND TAKE
THEM TO ASHBURY PRIMARY ,W A ROSSOUW PRIMARY AND ASHTON PRIMARY AND
RETURN.
TIME TABLE

MORNINGS: 06H30 - 07H10
AFTERNOONS; 14H00 - 15H30
WORKERS SERVICE
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FROM PICK UP POINTS AT 14 PARRING STREET,MONTAGU,PICK UP WORKERS IN
PROTEA
AVE,BERGSIG,WILHELMTHYS AVE,DU PREEZ STREET,DU TOITS STREET,SONSKYN
STREET
AND BUITEKANT STREET AND TAKE THEM TO THEIR PLACE OF WORK IN ASHTON AND
ROBERTSON.
TIM TABLE

MORNINGS : 07H20 - 08H00
AFTERNOON: 17H00 - 18H00

OP.8248877. (2) DIDIZA SAKHELE S ID NO 7802065837082. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 5, GUGULETU, GUGULETU, 7750. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS WHICH
IS

SITUATED AT 6 NO 5 NY64-93, GUGULETU TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248882. (2) SCHNETLER J C JC ID NO 6103145022089. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2 AVENING, GLADSTONE STREET, ORANJEZICHT CT, 8001.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 3 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 100KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 2 GLADSTONE STREET, ORANJEZICHT, CAPE TOWN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE
WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248894. (2) WANI KIEVIT XOLA KX ID NO 7411065624084. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 16 ANGEL STREET, VREDELUST, KUILSRIVIER,
7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITH A RADIUS OF 20KM. FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS AT 16
ANGEL STREET VREDELUST KUILSRIVER TO POINTS IN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248901. (2) BALINDEVY ZAMA ADOLPHUS ZA ID NO 6205255830084. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 2586 LUSENGWE STREET, PHILLIPPI,
PHILLIPPI, 7785. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT B98A SITE C KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248902. (2) CAKASAYO BONILE B ID NO 6608095702084. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: DAIRYBELLE HOSTEL ROOM 28, NY119, GUGULETU,
7750. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
N67 PHILIPPI - CAPE TOWN
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PHILLIPI STATION TAXI RANK: LEFT INTO INGULUBE STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE
ROAD,RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT N2 ALONG N2 SETTLERS WAY LEFT
INTO
OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N68 PHILIPPI - KILLARNEY

PHILLIPI STATION TAXI RANK: LEFT INTO INGULUBE STREET, LEFT INTO
LANSDOWNE
ROAD,RIGHT INTO DUINEFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO R12, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD
DRIVE,LEFT AT OFF RAMP TO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT INTO MONTAGUE DRIVE, RIGHT AT KOEBERG ROAD, LEFT INTO BLAAUWBERG
ROAD, RIGHT INTO MARINE DRIVE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, BLAAUWBERG, PROCEED
ALONG MARINE DRIVE TO MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST
ROAD,
TO N7, RIGHT INTO N7 TO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK KILLARNEY AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248903. (2) ADAMS C E CE ID NO 7805155082089. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 6 APPLE BAY, WEST BANK, KUILSRIVER, 7580.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 10KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT NO 6 APPLE BY, WESBANK, KUILS RIVER TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248906. (2) DLAMBULO MNCEDI M ID NO 5610085790088. (3) DISTRICT:
KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: ROOM D2 MAIN ROAD, MFULENI, 7100. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1753220/3 FROM DLAMBULO MNCEDI M (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1753220/3
L40 MFULENI - CAPE TOWN

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO LOYOLO
STREET, TURN LEFT INTO SCHOOL STREET, TURN LEFT INTO INCIBA STREET,
TURN LEFT INTO INCINIBA STREET, TURN RIGHT INTO OLD FAURE ROAD, TURN
LEFT
INTO MEWAY ROAD, RIGHT ONTO TO N2, PROCEED ALONG N2, PROCEED N2 WHICH
BECOMES SETTLERS WAY, INTO EASTERN BOULEVARD, LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW
STREET, RIGHT INTO TOP DECK CAPE TOWN RAILWAY STATION CAPE TOWN AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
K69 MFULENI - KUILSRIVER

FROM TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD, MFULENI TURN LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER WAY WHICH
BECOMES BUTSKOP ROAD, TIURN LEFT INTO RANGE ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO
BLACKHEATH RAILWAY STATION, DROP OFF PASSENGERS, TURN RIGHT INTO RANGE
ROAD, TURN RIGHT INTO STELLENBOSCH ARTERILA, TURN STRAND ROAD WHICH
BECOMES
VAN REEBECK ROAD, TURN LEFT INTO CARINUS STREET, TO KUILSRIVER TAXI RANK
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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37 MFULENI - BLACKHEATH

FROM TAXI RANK AT MAIN ROAD, MFULENI LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER ROAD, RIGHT
AFTER 4-WAY STOP INTO BUTSKOP ROAD, LEFT INTO RANGE ROAD TO BLACKHEATH
RAILWAY STATION, BLACKHEATH AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

D89 MFULENI - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIVER
WAY, LEFT INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD,
ONTO
N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E55 MFULENI - UMTATA

LEFT INTO EERSTE

RIGHT ONTO R300,

R61 TO EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO EERSTE RIVER WAY,
LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, ONTO N1,
ALONG
N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO UMTATA WHICH BECOMES
MAIN
ROAD UMTATA, TO TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
E56 MFULENI - MACLEAR

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO EERSTE RIVER WAY,
LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, ONTO N1,
ALONG
N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R56, ALONG R56 TO TAXI RANK IN MACLEAR AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E57 MFULENI - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO EERSTE RIVER WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, LEFT INTO IBHAYI, OVER
UITENHAGE
ROAD, INTO NTSHEKISA ROAD, LEFT INTO NORBONGO ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT NJOLI
SQUARE PORT ELIZABETH AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M56 MFULENI - TSOLO

FROM MFULENI VIA PAARL,WORCESTER,TOUWSRIVER,LAINGSBURG,LEEU-GAMKA,
BEAUFORT -WEST, THREE SISTERS,RICHMOND,MIDDLEBURG,STEYNSBURG,MOLTENO,
DORDRECHT,INDWE,ELLIOT, MACLEAR TO RSA/TRANSKEI BORDER AT TSOLO AND
RETURN
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PERSONS MAY BE PICKED UP ON THE
FORWARD JOURNEY AFTER LEAVING MFULENI AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO
PERSONS
MAY BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING MFULENI.
P95 MFULENI - GATYANA

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK IN EERSTE RIVER THEN LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD RIGHT
ONTO R300 ONTO N1 ALONG GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN
PASS
THROUGH TURN LEFT OVER THE BRIDGE INTO COFIMVABA RIGHT INTO TSOMO ALONG
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NGQAMAKHWE, NDABKAZI, GCUMA, IDUTYWA UNTIL GATYANA AND RETURN TO THE SAME
PLACE.
Q78 MFULENI - IDUTYWA

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER WAY LEFT INTO
ROTTERDAM ROAD LEFT INTO MIDDLE ROAD RIGHT INTO R300 ONTO N1 ALONG INTO
BEUAFORT WEST RIGHT INTO R61, COFIMVABA TURN RIGHT TO TSOMO, MGQAMAKWE,
BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248907. (2) KOLANISI ZWELETHU BOY ZB ID NO 7106205424086. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: X 469, SITE B, KHAYELITSHA, 7784.
(4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1780120/4 FROM KOLANISI ZWELETHU BOY
ZB (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6)

THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
Permit No. 1780120/4

041 MFULENI - ELSIES RIVER

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK RIGHT INTO O.NKQUBELANI STREET, RIGHT INTO
SAXDAWNS,LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300,LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH
ARTERIAL ACROSS MODDRDAM ROAD, INTO 35TH STREET WHCH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK
ROAD, LEFT INTO EPPING AVENUE, OVER 21ST AVENUE, INTO CONSANI ROAD, TO
TAXI
RANK AT ELSIES RIVER TERMINUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q8 MFULENI - PAROW RAILWAY STATION

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ATERIAL ROAD
CROSS MODDERDAMROAD, INTO 35TH STREET WHICH BECOMES VAN RIEBEECK ROAD,
LEFT
INTO EPPING AVENUE, INTO CONSANI ROAD, TO TAXI RANK AT ELSIES RIVER
TERMINUS, RIGHT INTO STEENBRA STREET, LEFT INTO CLOETE STREET TO PAROW
RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
Q9 MFULENI - TYGERBERG RAILWAY STATION

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO STELLENBOSCH ATERIAL ROAD
ACROSS MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT ONTO DE LA RAY ROAD THROUGH SANLAM CENTRE
PARKING ALONG RAILWAY STREET ONTO TYGERBERG RAILWAY STATION AND RETURN.

THIS APPLICATION HAS BEEN PREVIOUSLY USED FOR SCRAPPING PURPOSE.

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

D89 MFULENI - EAST LONDON

FROM TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIVER
WAY, LEFT INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD,
ONTO
N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG
AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E55 MFULENI - UMTATA

FROM TAXI RANK
LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM
ALONG
N1 TO BEAUFORT
MAIN

LEFT INTO EERSTE

RIGHT ONTO R300,

R61 TO EAST LONDON

IN MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO EERSTE RIVER WAY,

ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, ONTO N1,

WEST, RIGHT INTO R61, ALONG R61 TO UMTATA WHICH BECOMES
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ROAD UMTATA, TO TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD UMTATA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
E56 MFULENI - MACLEAR

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO EERSTE RIVER WAY,
LEFT
INTO ROTTERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, ONTO N1,
ALONG
N1 TO HANOVER, RIGHT INTO R56, ALONG R56 TO TAXI RANK IN MACLEAR AND
RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
E57 MFULENI - PORT ELIZABETH

FROM TAXI RANK IN MFULENI, INTO MAIN ROAD, RIGHT INTO EERSTE RIVER WAY,
LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PORT ELIZABETH, LEFT INTO IBHAYI, OVER
UITENHAGE
ROAD, INTO NTSHEKISA ROAD, LEFT INTO NORBONGO ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT NJOLI
SQUARE PORT ELIZABETH AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
M56 MFULENI - TSOLO

FROM MFULENI VIA PAARL, WORCESTER, TOUWSRIVER, LAINGSBURG, LEEU-GAMKA,
BEAUFORT -WEST, THREE SISTERS,RICHMOND,MIDDLEBURG,STEYNSBURG,MOLTENO,
DORDRECHT,INDWE,ELLIOT,MACLEAR TO RSA/TRANSKEI BORDER AT TSOLO AND RETURN
SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PERSONS MAY BE PICKED UP ON THE FORWARD
JOURNEY AFTER LEAVING MFULENI AND ON THE RETURN JOURNEY NO PERSONS
MAY BE SET DOWN BEFORE REACHING MFULENI.
P95 MFULENI - GATYANA

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK IN EERSTE RIVER THEN LEFT INTO HINDLE ROAD RIGHT
ONTO R300 ONTO N1 ALONG GRAAFF REINET, CRADOCK, TARKASTAD, QUEENSTOWN
PASS
THROUGH TURN LEFT OVER THE BRIDGE INTO COFIMVABA RIGHT INTO TSOMO ALONG
NGQAMAKHWE, NDABKAZI, GCUMA, IDUTYWA UNTIL GATYANA AND RETURN TO THE SAME
PLACE
Q78 MFULENI - IDUTYWA

FROM MFULENI TAXI RANK IN MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO EERSTERIVER WAY LEFT INTO
ROTTERDAM ROAD LEFT INTO MIDDLE ROAD RIGHT INTO R300 ONTO N1 ALONG INTO
BEUAFORT WEST RIGHT INTO R61, COFIMVABA TURN RIGHT TO TSOMO, MGQAMAKWE,
BUTTERWORTH, IDUTYWA AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248908. (2) MTOKO MZUNJANI JASON MJ ID NO 7303046285087. (3)

DISTRICT: CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 1134, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
847.ROOIDAKKEKAMP GRABOUW - GRABOUW

VANAF PARKSTRAAT ROOIDAKKEKAMP GRABOUW, IN OU KAAPSEWEG, IN HOOFSTRAAT,
IN
WORCESTERSTRAAT NA DIE PLEIN GRABOUW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
848.ROOIDAKKEKAMP GRABOUW - GRABOUW

VANAF INDUSTRIEELESTRAAT ROOIDAKKEKAMP GRABOUW, IN OU KAAPSEWEG, IN
HOOFSTRAAT, IN WORCESTERSTRAAT NA DIE PLEIN GRABOUW EN TERUG OOR
DIESELFDE
ROETE.
964.GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA
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FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT
AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
H71.GRABOUW - MQANDULI

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK, TURN LEFT TO MAIN ROAD AND THEN TURN LEFT TO N2
TO
CALEDON, SWELLENDAM, RIVERSDAL, MOSSEL BAY, GEORGE, KNYSNA, PORT
ELIZABETH, GRAHAMSTOWN, KING WILLIAMSTOWN TO R63 KOMGA, TURN LEFT TO N2
TO
BUTTERWORTH, INDUTYWA THEN TURN RIGHT VIEDGESVILLE, ALONG UNKOWN ROAD TO
MQANDULI AT TAXI RANK AND RETURN.
627.GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG
R56 THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR
TO
MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700.GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA
PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN FINE
PLAAS,
LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN PLAAS,
LINKS
IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN BERG EN DAL
PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN CANNINGCROFT
PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS, REGS IN BREEVLEI
PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN BOEMERANG,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER PLAAS EN PROTEA PLAAS,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI PLAAS, LINKS NA
KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA GEELBEKSVLEI PLAAS
EN
TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN ARIESKRAAL PLASE, REGS NA
JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS NA KENTUCKY PLAAS EN TERUG
NA
LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA FLIGHT
FARM,
LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS NA REMHOOGTE
PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS, REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS NA ONDER
MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN
PANORAMA,
LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD EN TERUG
OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
N57.GRABOUW - UMTATA
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FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK TO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT TO MAIN ROAD, LEFT TO
R321
TO VILLIERSDORP TO WORCESTER AND RIGHT ON N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST TURN
RIGHT
ON R61 TO ABEDEEN LEFT ON N10 TO GRAAFF-REINET, THROUGH TO CRADOCK TO
TARKASTAD TO QUEENSTOWN TO COFIMVABA TO NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN ON
THE
SAME ROUTE.
F8.GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK
STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE
SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.
698.GRABOUW - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, REGS IN N2,
REGS NA HELDERFONTEIN, REGS NA GLEN FRUIN PLAAS, LINKS NA KROMCO FABRIEK
EN
DE RUST PLAAS, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA LEBANON, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA
HOUWHOEK, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA BOTRIVIER, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA HERMANUS
PAD, LANGS HERMANUS PAD TOT BY HERMANUS EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
949.GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT AT ELGIN
STATION, INTO VYEBOOM ROAD, ALONG VYEBOOM ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN
VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981.GRABOUW - KLEIENMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER CAMP AT
KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R20.GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW,INTO STEENBRAS
ROAD, RIGHT
INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,RIGHT INTO
BOS STREET,LEFT GAFLEY STREET,RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD,LEFT INTO
WORCESTER
STREET TO TAXI RANK IN THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92.GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
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OP.8248910. (2) RUITERS PAUL RUBIN PR ID NO 6107245146086. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 1701, BELLVILLE, 7535. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
244 BELHAR - BELLVILLE

FROM TAXI RANK BELHAR ON THE CNR OR ALABAMA WAY AND HANOVER STREET RIGHT
INTO ALABAMA WAY, LEFT INTO BELHAR DRIVE, RIGHT INTO ST. VINCENT DRIVE,
RIGHT INTO PROSPECT WAY, LEFT INTO ARUNDEL DRIVE, ACROSS BELHAR DRIVE
INTO
BLOEMENDAL WAY, RIGHT INTO BATAVIA WAY, LEFT INTO DE MIST STREET, RIGHT
INTO ANREITH WAY, LEFT INTO HAARLEM WAY, RIGHT INTO ADAM TAS ROAD, LEFT
INTO SONATA WAY, RIGHT INTO SYMPHONY WAY, RIGHT INTO ALABAMA WAY, LEFT
INTO
BATAVIA WAY, LEFT INTO BUITENGRACHT WAY, LEFT INTO ERICA DRIVE, LEFT INTO
CHESTNUT WAY FOLLOW INTO AKKERBOOM WAY, RIGHT INTO AMANDEL ROAD, RIGHT
INTO
MODDERDAM ROAD, LEFT INTO BELLRAIL WAY, LEFT INTO CHARL MALAN STREET INTO
BELLSTAR JUNCTION TAXI RANK BELLVILLE AND RETURN ON THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248915. (2) SMITH JOHN WESLEY JW ID NO 6507215112085. (3) DISTRICT:
SOMERSET WEST. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 5473, HELDERVIEW, SOMERSET WEST,
7135 C/O E ARIEFDIEN P 0 BOX 251, OTTERY, 7808. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5)

1 X 29 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS,02 HENDRIKS STRAAT,SOMERSET WEST,HELDERBURG,35KM
RADIUS PICK UP AND PROCEED WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8248916. (2) SMITH JOHN WESLEY JW ID NO 6507215112085. (3) DISTRICT:
SOMERSET WEST. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 5473, HELDERVIEW, SOMERSET WEST,
7135 C/O E ARIEFDIEN P 0 BOX 251, OTTERY, 7808. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5)

1 X 29 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS,02 HENDRIKS STRAAT,SOMERSET WEST,HELDERBURG,35KM
RADIUS PICK UP AND PROCEED WITHIN THE WESTERN CAPE AND RETURN.

OP.8248918. (2) ORANGE CLOUD TRADING NO 39 ID NO 200516560623. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 5 LANGSTRAAT, MOSSEL BAY, 6500. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1803149/0 FROM ORANGE CLOUD TRADING NO
39 (7 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN). (5) 1 X 7 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1803149/0
TOURIST SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS IN THE CAPE PENINSULA TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN
CAPE
AND RETURN.
CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS OPERATING LICENCE IN TERMS OF SECTION
57(5) OF THE NLTA.

A) WHENEVER THE TOURISM ACT REQUIRES A GUIDE TO ACCOMPANY A GROUP OF
TOURIST, SUCH GUIDE MUST BE A REGISTERED AS A TOURIST GUIDE BY THE
REGISTRAR OF GUIDES AND HAVE THE RELEVANT CATEGORY OF GUIDE
QUALIFICATIONS
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FOR THE GEOGRAPHICAL AREA, LOCATION OR ATTRACTION IN WHICH THE TOUR TAKES
PLACE
B) IN THE CASE OF A CHARTER OR TOURISM TRANSPORT OPERATING LICENCE, THE
VEHICLE MAY LEAVE THE AREA/ZONE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE AS
LONG
AS THE FARE IS PRE-BOOKED AND PASSENGERS WILL RETURN TO THE SAME AREA
(SEE

SECTION 67 OF THE NLTA).
C) THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AT ANY MUNICIPAL RANK OR BUS
TERMINUS.
D) THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENSE IS PROHIBITED FROM ENTERING INTO ANY
AGREEMENT WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENSE.
E) THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME.
F) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5
OF
2009) .

G) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
H) THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
I) THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED PROFESSIONAL
DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
J) THAT THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES ALWAYS MAINTAIN
GOOD RELATIONS WITH THE GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS.
K) THE OPERATOR OR HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES MAY NOT THREATEN OR
INTIMIDATE ANY PERSON OR FELLOW OPERATORS.
L) WHERE THE OPERATOR OR HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES IS INVOLVED IN
VIOLENT CONFRONTATIONS, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED
USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF THE NLTA.
M) THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES MAY NOT DISRUPT ANY
GOVERNMENT MEETINGS.
GENERIC CONDITIONS

A) A DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE" HAS BEEN
ISSUED FOR THE SAME VEHICLE. THE SERIAL NUMBER OF THIS FACE VALUE
DOCUMENT
IS 3444100. THIS DUPLICATE DOCUMENT MUST BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE BY THE
OPERATOR (NOT IN THE VEHICLE) AND CANNOT BE USED TO PROVIDE ANY FORM OF
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE.
B) WHERE THE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE "MARKED FOR THE VEHICLE" IS LOST
OR
DAMAGED, THE HOLDER MUST IMMEDIATELY APPLY FOR A DUPLICATE OPERATING
LICENCE. THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
MAY HOWEVER BE USED BY THE OPERATOR DURING COURT CASES TO SHOW THAT THE
VEHICLE IS LINKED TO A VALID OPERATING LICENCE.
C) WHERE THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
IS

USED TO PROVIDE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE WITH A VEHICLE NOT SPECIFIED
THEREIN (DIFFERENT REGISTRATION, CHASSIS OR ENGINE NUMBER), THE OPERATING
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LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY WITHDRAWN USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT NO.5 OF 2009). IN SUCH CASES, THE
OPERATOR WILL HAVE TO SURRENDER BOTH ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCES AS WELL
AS
DISTINGUISHING MARKS RELATING TO THE SERVICE.
D)THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST EITHER BE
REGISTERED
IN THE NAME OF THE OPERATING LICENCE HOLDER OR THE HOLDER MUST BE
REGISTERED AS THE OPERATOR OF THAT VEHICLE IN TERMS OF A VEHICLE LEASE
AGREEMENT. WHERE SUCH A LEASE AGREEMENT IS TERMINATED PREMATURELY THE
OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUSPENDED UNTIL A NEW VEHICLE IS PROCURED OR
UNTIL A NEW LEASE AGREEMENT IS ENTERED INTO.
ADDITIONAL ROUTES

OTHER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POPINTS IN THE CAPE PENINSULA TO POINTS WITHIN THE WESTERN
AND EASTERN CAPE AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248922. (2) CAPE TOWN INFORMATION CENTRE ID NO 200203455823. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11352, BLOUBERGRANT, 7443
C/O MR B I MISKEY P.O. BOX 5577, TYGERVALLEY, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM HOLDERS PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 307 MAIN ROAD, SEA POINT TO THE AQUILA PRIVATE GAME RESERVE
SITUATED IN TOUWS RIVER AND RETURN.

OP.8248923. (2) CAPE TOWN INFORMATION CENTRE ID NO 200203455823. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 11352, BLOUBERGRANT, 7443
C/O MR B I MISKEY P.O. BOX 5577, TYGERVALLEY, 7530. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 12 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM HOLDERS PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 307 MAIN ROAD, SEA POINT TO THE AQUILA PRIVATE GAME RESERVE
SITUATED IN TOUWS RIVER AND RETURN.

OP.8248924. (2) ABADER FAAIEK F ID NO 7711175080089. (3) DISTRICT: CAPE
TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 35 A ARNOLD STREET, OBSERVATORY, 7925. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 5 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
METERED TAXI SERVICE

WITH A PICK UP RADIUS OF 10 KILOMETERS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT
6 CLARENCE ROAD,WOODSTOCK TO POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 30 KILOMETERS AND
RETURN.
TARIFF:
START(FLAG FALL) R2.00
FOR EACH KILOMETER R10.00
WAITING TIME:FOR EVERY HOUR WAITING TIME R48.00
(ONLY TO BE CHARGED WHEN THE HIRER REQUEST THE TAXI TO WAIT)
LUGGAGE:FOR THE FIRST 25 KILOGRAMS NO CHARGE
EVERY EXTRA 25 KILOGRAMS OR PART THEREOF 30C
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OP.8248932. (2) NXIWA MAHOYIZA MARSHALL MM ID NO 3402045183089. (3)

DISTRICT: WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 54 JUNGLE WALK, LANGA, 7455. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
J64.LANGA - DELFT

FROM LANGA TO WASHINGTON, TURN RIGHT TO VANGUARD DRIVE, OVER THE TRAFFIC
LIGHT AND TURN LEFT TO JOIN SETTLERS WAY, TURN LEFT TO BORCHARDS QUARRY,
TURN RIGHT ALONG BORCHARDS QUARRY DRIVE AND TURN LEFT TO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD
TO LANSDOWNE ROAD AND TURN LEFT TO SYMPHONY WAY DRIVE OVER THE BRIDGE
JOIN
DELFT MAIN ROAD TO THE RANK AND RETURN THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248934. (2) BILITANE NOMOKOZA BOLOBOLO NB ID NO 5206145737084. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: G2889, NYANGA, NYANGA, 7750. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI
PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
L68 SUBURBAN BLISS - ATHLONE

FROM TAXI RANK SITUATED AT SUBURBAN BLISS, LEFT INTO SYMPHONY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N2 ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY108, INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD, LEFT INTO
OLD KLIPFONTEIN ROAD TO INTERCHANGE ALONG THE RAILWAY STATION ATHLONE
AND
RETURN ALONG THE ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE
LOADED IN DELFT & MAIN ROAD AFTER THE VEHICLE LEAVES SUBURBAN BLISS RANK.
L69 SUBURBAN BLISS - MOWBRAY

FROM TAXI RANK SITUATED AT SUBURBAN BLISS, LEFT INTO SYMPHONY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2, LEFT INTO
BORCHARDS QUARRY ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY108, INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD ALONG
KLIPFONTEIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES DURBAN ROAD, INTO PETERS ROAD, MOWBRAY AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS
ARE
LOADED IN DELFT & MAIN ROAD AFTER THE VEHICLE LEAVES SUBURBAN BLISS RANK.
L70 SUBURBAN BLISS -CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK SITUATED AT SUBURBAN BLISS LEFT INTO SYMPHONY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N2, LEFT INTO BORCHARDS
QUARRY
ROAD, RIGHT INTO NY108, INTO KLIPFONTEIN ROAD ALONG KLIPFONTEIN ROAD
WHICH
BECOMES DURBAN ROAD, MOWBRAY , RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD WHICH BECOMES
VICTORIA
ROAD, ALONG VICTORIA ROAD, WHICH BECOMES SIR LOWRY ROAD. RIGHT INTO
OSWALD
PIROW ROAD, LEFT ONTO THE CAOE TOWN STATION DECK DROP OFF AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE LOADED IN
DELFT & MAIN ROAD AFTER THE VEHICLE LEAVES SUBURBAN BLISS RANK.
L71 SUBURBAN BLISS - CAPE TOWN

FROM TAXI RANK SITUATED AT SUBURBAN BLISS, LEFT INTO SYMPHONY ROAD, RIGHT
INTO HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, RIGHT ONTO N2 WHICH BECOMES SETTLERS
WAY, EASTERN BOULEVARD,LEFT INTO OSWALD PIROW ROAD, RIGHT ONTO THE CAPE
TOWN STATION DECK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE
CONDITION
THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE LOADED IN DELFT AND MAIN ROAD AFTER THE VECHICLE
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LEAVES SURBURBAN BLISS RANK.
K76 SUBURBAN BLISS - KILLARNEY

FROM TAXI RANK AT SUBURBAN BLISS, LEFT INTO SYMPHONY ROAD, RIGHT INTO
HINDLE ROAD, RIGHT INTO R300, RIGHT INTO N2, RIGHT INTO VANGUARD DRIVE,
LEFT AT OFF RAMP INTO BOSMANSDAM ROAD, PROCEED ALONG BOSMANSDAM ROAD,
RIGHT
INTO MARINE TO BLUE PETER HOTEL, BLAAUWBERG, PROCEED ALONG MARINE DRIVE
TO
MELKBOSSTRAND, PROCEED OVER THE R27, WEST COAST ROAD TO N7, RIGHT INTO N7
TO POTSDAM ROAD TO TAXI RANK AT KILLARNEY AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.

OP.8248935. (2) LIWANI LINDELA L ID NO 7704055485080. (3) DISTRICT:
SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: H761 PETERSON STREET, IMIZAMO YETHU, HOUT BAY,
7800. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 5KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT H761 PETERSON STREET,HOUT BAY TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248937. (2) NDZUZO NOMBUYISELO ELDINA NE NE ID NO 6407170822085. (3)

DISTRICT: CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 28994 CURRY STREET, DUNON,
MILNERTON, 7441. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 50 CURRY STREET DU NOON TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248938. (2) NDUDE SOLAMZI S ID NO 7203056230082. (3) DISTRICT:
SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 68, HOUTBAY, 7872. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 4 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7)

AUTHORITY:
P34.IMIZAMO YETHU - HOUTBAY DAY HOSPITAL

FROM MANDELA DRIVE IMIZAMO YYTHU LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT INTO PRINCESS
STREET LEFT INTO VICTORIA ROAD TO HARBOUR AND RIGHT INTO KARBONKEL ROAD
TO
HOUT BAY DAY HOSPITAL AND RETURN VIA VICTORIA ROAD. RESTRICTIONS NO
LOADING OR RANKING ALONG KARBONKEL ROAD ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY ONLY TO
LOAD
AT DAY HOSPITAL PASSENGERS BOUND FOR IMIZAMO YETHU, NO RANKING AT DAY
HOSPITAL.
P35.IMIZAMO YETHU - LLANDUDNO

FROM MANDELA DRIVE IMIZAMO YETHU STRAIGHT ACROSS INTO VICTORIA ROAD RIGHT
INTO SUIKER BOSSIE ROAD LEFT INTO LLANDUDNO DRIVE DROP OFF AND RETURN
ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE. RESTRICTIONS: NO RANKING IN LLANDUDNO, NO TAXIS BEYOND
FISHERMAN'S BEND.
P36.IMIZAMO YETHU - SHOPRITE HOUT BAY
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FROM MANDELA DRIVE IMIZAMO YETHU LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT INTO BEACH
ROAD
LEFT INTO PROMENADE ROAD RIGHT INTO MELKHOUT CRESCENT TO SHOPRITE HOUT
BAY
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248939. (2) GQOBOKA MALIBONGWE RICHARD 9 ID NO 7203235660084. (3)

DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: PO BOX 26829, HOUTBAY, 7806. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 45KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUSTED
AT 7507 HECTOR PETERSON STREET,HOUT BAY TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248940. (2) MGEDEZI ZANEMVULA LIVINGSTONE ZL ID NO 6409135788088. (3)

DISTRICT: SIMONSTAD. POSTAL ADDRESS: 7396 MKHONZA STREET, IMIZAMO YETHU,
HOUT BAY, 7800. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS RADIUS OF 45KM FROM THE PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT
7396 MKHONTO STREET,HOUT BAY TO POINTS WITHIN THE R.S.A AND RETURN ALONG
THE SAME ROUTE.

OP.8248944. (2) BAM SICELO SYDNEY SS ID NO 6504095872086. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: D2121 VU STREET 196, GRABOUW, 7160. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 516348/6 FROM BAM SICELO SYDNEY SS (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 516348/6
1. TAXI PASSENGERS -
627: GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321,
ALONG R321 THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1,
ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST, RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF
REINET, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG R56 THROUGH
STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR
TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D52 GRABOUW - RUSSELSTRAAT PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTERSTRAAT,
REGS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN
GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN BOSSTRAAT TOT BY RUSSELSTRAAT
PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D53 GRABOUW - WATERWORKS PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI STAANLEK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTERSTRAAT,
REGS IN HOOFSTRAAT TOT BY WATERWORKS PLAKKERSKAMP, GRABOUW
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D54 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI RANK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTERSTRAAT, REGS
IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN PARKSTRAAT TOT
BY ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP, GRABOUW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
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ROETE.
D55 GRABOUW - ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTERSTRAAT,
REGS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN
INDUSTRILLEWEG TOT BY ROOIDAKKE PLAKKERSKAMP GRABOUW EN
TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D49 GRABOUW - SLANGEPARK PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTERSTRAAT,
REGS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN
GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN BOSSTRAAT LINKS IN JAN VAN ECKSTRAAT
TOT BY SLANGPARK PLAKKERSKAMP, GRABOUW EN TERUG OOR
DIESELFDE ROETE.
D50 GRABOUW - LAASTE UITWEG PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTERSTRAAT,
REGS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN
PARKSTRAAT TOT BY LAASTE UITWEG PLAKKERSKAMP, GRABOUW EN
TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D51 GRABOUW - BEVERLEY HILLS PLAKKERSKAMP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE GRABOUW, LINKS IN WORCESTER STRAAT
TOT BY BEVERLEY HILLS PLAKKERSKAMP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
ROETE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA
PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN FINE
PLAAS
LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN PLAAS,
LINKS
IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN BERG EN DAL
PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN CANNINGCROFT
PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS, REGS IN BREEVLEI
PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN BOEMERANG,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER PLAAS EN PROTEA PLAAS,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI PLAAS, LINKS NA
KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA GEELBEKSVLEI PLAAS
EN
TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN ARIESKRAAL PLASE, REGS NA
JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS NA KENTUCKY PLAAS EN TERUG
NA
LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA FLIGHT
FARM,
LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS NA REMHOOGTE
PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS, REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS NA ONDER
MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN
PANORAMA,
LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD EN TERUG
OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY
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949 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT AT ELGIN
STATION, INTO VYEBOOM ROAD, ALONG VYEBOOM ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN
VILLIERSDORP
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY
GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT INTO
ERICA
FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO FINE FARM
LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN FARM LEFT
INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG EN DAL
FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO CANNINGCROFT
FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT INTO BREEVLEI
FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO BOERANG
FARM
RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND WAPADSKLOOF FARM
RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND PROTEA FARM
RETURN
TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO KRABBEFONTEIN FARM
LEFT
TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND RETURN TO MORESON FARM
LEFT
TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE
FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO
DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO
APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO
ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO
OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS
FARM
VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER CAMP AT
KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92 GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R20 GRABOUW - QUMBU

FROM GRABOUW VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1, TOUWSRIVER ALONG
BEAUFORT
WEST TO GRAAF-REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA, N2, QUMBU AND
RETURN.
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CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT NO 291 GRABOUW TO
PLACES WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248945. (2) MANGISA F N P FNP ID NO 5709160202082. (3) DISTRICT:
WYNBERG. POSTAL ADDRESS: 84 DIKENS DRIVE, MANDALAY, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT NO 84 DIKENS DRIVE MANDALAY TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF
SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.

OP.8248948. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF ID NO 7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1797482/0 FROM TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF (22 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1797482/0
697 GRABOUW-PINEVIEW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, REGS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN BOSSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN STEENBRASWEG, REGS IN GRANNY SMITHSTRAAT, REGS IN
PARKSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU KAAPSEWEG PINEVIEW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
699 GRABOUW-VILLIERSDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN NA
ELGIN STASIE EN OAK VALLEY PLAAS, TERUG IN VILLIERSDORP PAD, REGS IN NA
GLEN ELGIN PLAAS, REGS NA MARA PLAAS, LINKS NA EIKENHOF PLAAS, WEER IN
VILLIERSDORP PAD NA VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
D92 GRABOUW-CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
800 GRABOUW-HOUWHOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN
FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND
RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT
TO
PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO
VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO
FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
700 GRABOUW-VILJOENSHOOPPAD

RETURN TO N2,
PATRYSLAAGTE,

TURN-OFF TO THE
N2 TO HOUW HOEK

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
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GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA
PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN FINE
PLAAS
LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN PLAAS,
LINKS
IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN BERG EN DAL
PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN CANNINGCROFT
PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS,
REGS IN BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS,
REGS
IN BOEMERANG, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN
WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER
PLAAS
EN PROTEA PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI PLAAS,
LINKS NA KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA
GEELBEKSVLEI
PLAAS EN TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN ARIESKRAAL PLASE,
REGS NA JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS NA KENTUCKY PLAAS
EN
TERUG NA LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA
FLIGHT FARM, LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS
NA
REMHOOGTE PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS, REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS
NA
ONDER MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN
PANORAMA, LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS OPERATING LICENCES IN
TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:
1. THAT THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC
TRANSPORT FACILITY IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE MANAGEMENT
PRACTICES
AND OR REGULATIONS THAT THE MUNICIPALITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THE
FACILITY.
2. THAT THE OPERATOR AT ALL TIMES ADHERES TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT AND
MINIMUM STANDARD CONSTITUTION AS SPECIFIED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL
TRANSPORT REGISTRAR.
3. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IN INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
4. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5
OF
2009) .

5. THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
6. THAT PASSENGERS ARE NOT PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY
OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE.
7. THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES MINIBUS-TAXI TYPE SERVICES ON THE

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 783



ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE.
8. THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
9. THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY DISPLAYS THE LOGO OF THE ASSOCIATION HE OR SHE
IS

REGISTERED WITH.
10. THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED IN THE EVENT OF THE
OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED THE SUPPORT LETTER
FOR
THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION.
11. IN THE EVENT OF THE OPERATOR BEING DEREGISTERED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE CANCELLED
IMMEDIATELY.
12. THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED
PROFESSIONAL DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
13. A DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE" HAS BEEN
ISSUED FOR THE SAME VEHICLE. THE SERIAL NUMBER OF THIS FACE VALUE
DOCUMENT
IS 3429710. THIS DUPLICATE DOCUMENT MUST BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE BY THE
OPERATOR (NOT IN THE VEHICLE) AND CANNOT BE USED TO PROVIDE ANY FORM OF
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE.
14. WHERE THE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE "MARKED FOR THE VEHICLE" IS LOST
OR DAMAGED, THE HOLDER MUST IMMEDIATELY APPLY FOR A DUPLICATE OPERATING
LICENCE. THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
MAY HOWEVER BE USED BY THE OPERATOR DURING COURT CASES TO SHOW THAT THE
VEHICLE IS LINKED TO A VALID OPERATING LICENCE.
15. WHERE THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
IS

USED TO PROVIDE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE WITH A VEHICLE NOT SPECIFIED
THEREIN (DIFFERENT REGISTRATION, CHASSIS OR ENGINE NUMBER), THE OPERATING
LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY WITHDRAWN USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT NO.5 OF 2009). IN SUCH CASES, THE
OPERATOR WILL HAVE TO SURRENDER BOTH ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCES AS WELL
AS
DISTINGUISHING MARKS RELATING TO THE SERVICE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

981-GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER CAMP AT
KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
964-GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
F8-GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK

784 No. 35504 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 13 JULY 2012



STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE
SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.
698-GRABOUW - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT
TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY AND DE
RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HOUWHOEK
RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD ALONG
HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
GRABOUW - QUMBU

FROM GRABOUW VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1, TOUWS RIVER ALONG
BEAUFORT
WEST TO GRAAF REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA, N2, QUMBU AND
RETURN.

OP.8248949. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF ID NO 7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1533863/6 FROM TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF (15 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1533863/6
F66 ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW
*******************************

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD,
LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
627 GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER
****************************

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321,
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG R56
THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR
TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, REGS IN N2,
REGS NA HELDERFONTEIN, REGS NA GLEN FRUIN PLAAS, LINKS NA KROMCO FABRIEK
EN
DE RUST PLAAS, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA LEBNON, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA
HOUWHOEK, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA BOTRIVIER, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA HERMANUS
PAD, STANFORD, GANSBAAI LANGS HERMANUS PAD TOT BY HERMANUS.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD,
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ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO
MAIN ROAD, KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTERCAMP AT
KLEINMOND
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ABOVE ROUTE IS SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:
***************************************************

A.THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER TAXI RANK.
B.THE VEHICLE MUST BE REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF THE LICENCE HOLDER.
C.THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHIBITED FROM ENTERING INTO
ANY AGREEMENT WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE.

D.THE COMPLETE ROUTE MUST BE TRAVERSED AND NOT ONLY A PORTION OF IT.
E.THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME.
F.OPERATOR TO ADHERE TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT PRESCRIBED BY THE PROVINCIAL

REGISTRAR FOR MINIBUS TAXI OPERATORS.
LOCAL AUTHORITY REQUIREMENTS:

THE AUTHORISED VEHICLE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC TRANSPORT FACILITY, INCLUDING
A
HOLDING AREA THAT IS PROVIDED FOR IT BY THE CITY OF CAPE TOWN, IS
OPERATED
IN ACCORDANCE WITH ANY MANAGEMENT PROCEDURES, AND/OR REGULATIONS THAT THE
CITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THAT FACILITY.
THE LICENCE HOLDER REMAINING A REGISTERED MEMBER OF THE TAXI ASSOCIATION
OF
WHICH HE OR SHE WAS A MEMBER AT THE DATE OF THE APPLICATION FOR THIS
LICENCE
IN THE EVENT OF THE APPLICANT LEAVING HIS/HER ASSOCIATION OF WHICH HE/SHE
WAS A MEMBER AT THE TIME OF GRANTING OF THIS OPERATING LICENCE, THE
APPLICANT SHALL FORFEIT HIS/HER OPERATING LICENCE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:

A) NO OTHER RANKS OR BUS TERMINALS TO BE VISITED. B) THE PASSENGERS
MUST
BE PROTECTED BY A VALID PASSENGERS LIABILILTY INSURANCE.
C) THE VEHICLE MUST BE REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF THE LICENCE HOLDER.
D) THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHOBITED FROM ENTERING INTO ANY
AGREEMENT WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE.
E) THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME.
(F) THIS AUTHORITY DOES NOT ENTITLE THE OPERATOR TO RENDER ANY FORM OF
MINIBUS TAXI-TYPE SERVICE: BUS SERVICE, SCHOLAR SERVICE AND EMPLOYEE
SERVIC
G) A LIST OF NAMES OF PASSENGERS ACCOMPOED BY CERTIFIED COPIES OF THEIR
I.D'S AND MUST BE IN THE VEHICLE WITH EACH CHARTER TRIP.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

800-GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN
FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO N2,
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RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT PATRYSLAAGTE,
TO
PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO TURN-OFF TO THE
VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO N2 TO HOUW HOEK
FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
699-GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM RIGHT TO MARA FARM LEFT TO EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO
VILLIERSDORP
ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700-GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY
GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT INTO
ERICA
FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO FINE FARM
LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA
BURN FARM AUKDEARN FARM LEFT INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM,
CULEMBORG AND BERG EN DAL FARMS RETURN TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP
FARM
LEFT INTO CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT INTO SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET
FARM
RIGHT INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM
RIGHT INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM
AND WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM
AND PROTEA FARM RETURN TO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT
TO
KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT TO MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND
RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT TO PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO
JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE FARM LEFT TO KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO
LORRAINE
FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM LEFT TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO
DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO
EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO
MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND PANORAMA LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM
LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE
964-GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
F8-GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK
STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE

STAATSKOERANT, 13 JULIE 2012 No. 35504 787



SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.
D92-GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GRABOUW - UMTATA

FROM GRABOUW VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER WORCESTER TO N1 TOUWS RIVER
ALONG BEUAFORT WEST TO GRAAF REINET CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA
AND
RETURN.

OP.8248950. (2) TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF ID NO 7401010256082. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: MARINUS STREET 10, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL
AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1533862/7 FROM TSHANDANA-BEBULA NF NF (13 X
PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 13 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1533862/7
F66 ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW
*******************************

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD,
LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
964 GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA
*************************

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
627 GRABOUW - MOUNT FLETCHER
****************************

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT INTO R321, ALONG R321,
THROUGH VILLIERSDORP, ALONG R43, RIGHT INTO N1, ALONG N1 TO BEAUFORT
WEST,
RIGHT INTO R61 THROUGH GRAAFF REINETTE, ALONG N9 TO MIDDLEBURG, ALONG R56
THROUGH STEYNSBURG, MOLTENO, DORDRECHT, INDWE, ELLIOT, UGIE, MACLEAR
TO MOUNT FLETCHER AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, REGS IN N2,
REGS NA HELDERFONTEIN, REGS NA GLEN FRUIN PLAAS, LINKS NA KROMCO FABRIEK
EN
DE RUST PLAAS, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA LEBANON, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA
HOUWHOEK, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA BOTRIVIER, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA HERMANUS
PAD, STANFORD, GAANSBAAI, LANGS HERMANSU PAD TOT BY HERMANUS.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
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TO MAIN ROAD, KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTERCAMP AT
KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS WITHIN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
STUDENT TRANSPORT

CONVEYANCE OF STUDENTS FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE IN GRABOUW TO
CALEDON
BOLAND COLLEGE AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE
MORNING 06H30 - 08H00
AFTERNOON 15H30 - 17H00
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS MINIBUS-TAXI OPERATING
LICENCE IN TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:

A) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IS INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
B) THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES MINIBUS-TAXI TYPE SERVICES ON THE
ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE.
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS LONG DISTANCE OPERATING
LICENCES IN TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:

A) THAT NO ADDITIONAL FUEL TANK TO BE AFFIXED TO THE VEHICLE AND NO
ADDITIONAL FUEL BE KEPT IN THE VEHICLE IN EXCESS OF THE CAPACITY OF THE
NORMAL TANK (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
B) THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED IN THE EVENT OF THE
OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED THE SUPPORT LETTER
FOR
THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION, BAR CASES WHERE THE OPERATOR IS
CURRENTLY
REGISTERED AS A NON-MEMBER (MINIBUS-TAXI).
C) THAT ON THE FORWARD JOURNEY, NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AFTER THE
VEHICLE LEAVES THE LOADING POINT (RANK AT ORIGIN POINT OF JOURNEY) BAR
CASES WHERE OTHER PICK UP POINTS ARE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE
(BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
D) THAT ON THE RETURN JOURNEY, NO PASSENGERS ARE LOADED ONCE THE VEHICLE
LEAVES THE LOADING POINT SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE (B-POINT),
BAR
CASES WHERE OTHER PICK UP POINTS ARE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE
(BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS CHARTER OPERATING
LICENCES
IN TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:

A) WHERE A CHARTER AUTHORITY IS ISSUED, THE HOLDER MUST ENSURE THAT THE
PASSENGER LIST AND A COPY OF THE IDENTIFY DOCUMENT OF EACH PASSENGERS IS
KEPT IN THE VEHICLE, BAR WEDDINGS, FUNERALS AND SPORTING TRIPS WHERE IT
IS

IMPOSSIBLE TO DETERMINE WHO WILL MAKE USE OF THE SERVICE .

B) NO MUNICIPAL RANKS OR BUS TERMINALS TO BE VISITED.
C) THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHIBITED FROM ENTERING INTO ANY
AGREEMENT WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
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TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE.
D) THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME.
E) THE AUTHORITY DOES NOT ENTITLE THE OPERATOR TO RENDER ANY FORM OF
MINIBUS TAXI-TYPE SERVICE: BUS SERVICE, SCHOLAR SERVICE AND STAFF
SERVICE.
F) IF THE OPERATING LICENCE SPECIFIES AN AREA FOR PICKING UP PASSENGERS
SUCH A VEHICLE MAY:
1)LEAVE THE AREA OR ZONE DESCIBED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE IF, ON THE
RETURN JOURNEY, IT IS TO CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS THAT
IT CARRIES ON THE OUTWARD JOURNEY OR IF THE VEHICLE IS TO RETURN TO THAT
AREA EMPTY;
2)PICK UP PASSENGERS OUTSIDE THAT AREA OR ZONE IF THE FARE IS PRE-BOOKED
AND THE PASSENGERS WILL RETURN TO SUCH AREA.
G) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IS INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
GENERIC CONDITIONS.

A) A DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE FILE HAS BEEN
ISSUED FOR THE SAME VEHICLE. THE SERIAL NUMBER OF THIS FACE VALUE
DOCUMENT
IS.. THIS DUPLICATE DOCUMENT MUST BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE BY THE OPERATOR
(NOT IN THE VEHICLE) AND CANNOT BE USED TO PROVIDE ANY FORM OF
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE.
B) WHERE THE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE VEHICLE IS LOST OR
DAMAGED, THE HOLDER MUST IMMEDIATELY APPLY FOR A DUPLICATE OPERATING
LICENCE. THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED "FOR THE FILE"
MAY HOWEVER BE USED BY THE OPERATOR DURING COURT CASES TO SHOW THAT THE
VEHICLE IS LINKED TO A VALID OPERATING LICENCE.
C) WHERE THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE FILE IS
USED TO PROVIDE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE WITH A VEHICLE NOT SPECIFIED
THEREIN (DIFFERENT REGISTRATION, CHASSIS OR ENGINE NUMBER), THE OPERATING
LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY WITHDRAWN USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT NO.5 OF 2009). IN SUCH CASES, THE
OPERATOR WILL HAVE TO SURRENDER BOTH ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCES AS WELL
AS
DISTINGUISHING MARKS RELATING TO THE SERVICE.
D) THAT PASSENGERS ARE NOT PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY
OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE.
E) THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED
PROFESSIONAL DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP) (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
F) THE OPERATOR OR HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES MAY NOT THREATEN OR
INTIMIDATE ANY PERSON OR FELLOW OPERATORS (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
G) WHERE THE OPERATOR OR HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES IS INVOLVED IN
VIOLENT CONFRONTATIONS, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED
USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF THE NLTA (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
H) THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES MAY NOT DISRUPT ANY
GOVERNMENT MEETINGS (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
I) THAT THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES ALWAYS MAINTAIN
GOOD RELATIONS WITH THE GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
J) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
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K) THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
L) THAT THE OPERATOR AT ALL TIMES ADHERES TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT AND
MINIMUM STANDARD CONSTITUTION FOR MINIBUS TAXIS AS SPECIFIED BY THE
OFFICE
OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR (MINIBUS-TAXI).
M) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT
N) THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY DISPLAYS THE LOGO OF THE ASSOCIATION HE OR SHE
IS

REGISTERED WITH.
0) THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED IN THE EVENT OF THE
OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED THE SUPPORT LETTER
FOR
THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION.
P) THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICES ON THE
ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE (BUS AND MINIBUS-TAXI).
Q) IN THE EVENT OF THE OPERATOR BEING DEREGISTERED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE CANCELLED
IMMEDIATELY(MINIBUS-TAXI).
R) THAT THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC
TRANSPORT FACILITY IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE MANAGEMENT
PRACTICES
AND OR REGULATIONS THAT THE MUNICIPALITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THE
FACILITY.
S)THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST EITHER BE
REGISTERED
IN THE NAME OF THE OPERATING LICENCE HOLDER OR THE HOLDER MUST BE
REGISTERED AS THE OPERATOR OF THAT VEHICLE IN TERMS OF A VEHICLE LEASE
AGREEMENT. WHERE SUCH A LEASE AGREEMENT IS TERMINATED PREMATURELY THE
OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUSPENDED UNTIL A NEW VEHICLE IS PROCURED OR
UNTIL A NEW LEASE AGREEMENT IS ENTERED INTO.
THE FOLLOWING CONDITION MUST BE IMPOSED ON THIS SCHOLAR OPERATING LICENCE
IN TERMS OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:

A) THE HOLDER OF THE OPERATING LICENCE MAY TRANSPORT LEARNERS (AND
PARENTS
WHERE ALLOWED BY THE SCHOOL), AND TEACHERS TO DESTINATIONS ANYWHERE IN
THE
WESTERN CAPE FOR PURPOSES OF EXCURSIONS, SPORTING TRIPS,
EDUCATIONAL TRIPS, SIGHTSEEING TRIPS AND OTHER RECREATIONAL TRIPS
ARRANGED
BY THE SCHOOL. IN SUCH CASES A LETTER FROM THE SCHOOL MUST BE KEPT IN
THE
VEHICLE AUTHORISING SUCH TRIPS. THE LETTER MUST ALSO CONTAIN THE NAMES OF
ALL PASSENGERS AND THE PURPOSE OF THE TRIP. NOTE THAT OPERATORS
PROVIDING
SCHOLAR SERVICES ARE EXEMPTED FROM THE REQUIREMENT OF AN OPERATING
LICENCE
FOR ANY NON-DAILY (INTERMITTENT) TRIPS INVOLVING SCHOLARS (SECTION 53 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5 OF 2009).
B) A COPY OF THE IDENTIFICATION DOCUMENT/BIRTH CERTIFICATE OF EACH
LEARNER
AND A PASSENGER LIST SHOWING THE RESIDENTIAL ADDRESSES OF THE
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LEARNERS BE KEPT IN THE VEHICLE AT ALL TIMES;
C) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IN INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY.
D) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5 OF 2009).
E) THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
F) THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5 OF 2009).
G) THE VEHICLE MENTIONED IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST BE TAKEN TO A
MUNICIPAL TESTING STATION WITHIN 21 DAYS AFTER THE DATE OF ISSUE TO
UNDERGO
A ROADWORTHY TEST AND THIS MUST BE REFLECTED ON ENATIS. THEREAFTER, THE
VEHICLE MUST BE TAKEN TO A MUNICIPAL TESTING STATION EVERY SIX MONTHS FOR
A
ROADWORTHY TEST.
H) IN THE CASE OF PRE-PRIMARY AND PRIMARY SCHOOL LEARNERS AND LEARNERS
WITH
PHYSICAL, MENTAL OR VISUAL DISABILITIES, A RESPONSIBLE ADULT (OTHER
THAN THE DRIVER) MUST BE ON THE VEHICLE TO MANAGE LEARNERS.
I) THE VEHICLE MUST BE MARKED FOR THE CONVEYANCE OF SCHOLARS.
J) LEARNERS MAY NOT BE LOADED OR SET DOWN AT STOP STREETS, TRAFFIC
INTERSECTIONS, LOADING ZONES OR ANY OTHER AREA PROHIBITED FOR THE LOADING
OR OFF-LOADING OF PASSENGERS IN TERMS OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (ACT 93 OF
1996)

K) DESPITE CONTRARY PROVISIONS IN THE NATIONAL ROAD TRAFFIC ACT, THE
OPERATOR MAY NOT LOAD MORE THAN THE NUMBER OF LEARNERS SPECIFIED IN THIS
OPERATING LICENCE.
L) THE PRE MAY REVIEW OR AMEND THESE OPERATING LICENCE CONDITIONS AT ANY
TIME
M) WHERE THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE WAS REGISTERED IN
ANOTHER PROVINCE, SUCH A VEHICLE MUST BE REGISTERED IN THE WESTERN CAPE
PROVINCE FOR AS LONG AS THE OPERATING LICENCE IS VALID. THIS MUST BE
DONE
WITHIN 3 MONTHS OF THE DATE OF ISSUE OF THE OPERATING LICENCE.
N) WHERE INFORMATION IS BROUGHT TO THE ATTENTION OF THE PRE THAT THE
APPLICANT HAS SUBMITTED FALSE OR MISLEADING INFORMATION, THE OPERATING
LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY WITHDRAWN USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5 OF 2009).
GENERIC CONDITIONS.

A) A DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE FILE HAS BEEN
ISSUED FOR THE SAME VEHICLE. THE SERIAL NUMBER OF THIS FACE VALUE
DOCUMENT
IS 3440713.THIS DUPLICATE DOCUMENT MUST BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE BY THE
OPERATOR (NOT IN THE VEHICLE) AND CANNOT BE USED TO PROVIDE ANY FORM OF
PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE.
B) WHERE THE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE VEHICLE IS LOST OR
DAMAGED, THE HOLDER MUST IMMEDIATELY APPLY FOR A DUPLICATE OPERATING
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LICENCE. THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE FILE
MAY
HOWEVER BE USED BY THE OPERATOR DURING COURT CASES TO SHOW THAT THE
VEHICLE
IS LINKED TO A VALID OPERATING LICENCE.
C) WHERE THE DUPLICATE ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCE MARKED FOR THE FILE IS
USED TO PROVIDE A PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICE WITH A VEHICLE NOT SPECIFIED
THEREIN (DIFFERENT REGISTRATION, CHASSIS OR ENGINE NUMBER), THE OPERATING
LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY WITHDRAWN USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF
THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT NO.5 OF 2009). IN SUCH CASES, THE
OPERATOR WILL HAVE TO SURRENDER BOTH ORIGINAL OPERATING LICENCES AS WELL
AS
DISTINGUISHING MARKS RELATING TO THE SERVICE.
D) THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED
PROFESSIONAL DRIVING PERMIT.
E) THAT THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES ALWAYS MAINTAIN
GOOD RELATIONS WITH THE GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS
F) THAT THERE IS AT ALL TIMES A FULLY STOCKED FIRST AID KIT IN THE
VEHICLE
AS WELL AS A FIRE EXTINGUISHER.
G) THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN THIS OPERATING LICENCE MUST EITHER BE
REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF THE OPERATING LICENCE HOLDER OR THE HOLDER MUST
BE REGISTERED AS THE OPERATOR OF THAT VEHICLE IN TERMS OF A VEHICLE LEASE
AGREEMENT. WHERE SUCH A LEASE AGREEMENT IS TERMINATED PREMATURELY THE
OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUSPENDED UNTIL A NEW VEHICLE IS PROCURED OR
UNTIL A NEW LEASE AGREEMENT IS ENTERED INTO.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

F8-GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK
STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE
SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.
800-GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN
FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO N2,
RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT PATRYSLAAGTE,
TO
PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO TURN-OFF TO THE
VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO N2 TO HOUW HOEK
FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
700-GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOP ROAD

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN STREET RIGHT INTO
PALMIETRIVIER FARM LEFT INTO N2 RIGHT INTO VILJOENSHOOP ROAD RIGHT INTO
LORRAINE FARM LEFT INTO SHERWOOD FARM RIGHT INTO MARDALE FARM LEFT INTO
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WENKEM FARM LEFT INTO FRUIT DESPATCH LEFT INTO NORHAM FARM LEFT INTO
VALLEY
GREEN FARM RIGHT INTO MORESON FARM LEFT INTO MERRYELS FARM LEFT INTO
ERICA
FARM RIGHT INTO SONOP FARM LEFT INTO HELPMEKAAR FARM LEFT INTO FINE FARM
LEFT INTO REST-ON-WOLD FARM RIGHT INTO BEA BURN FARM AUKDEARN FARM LEFT
INTO WATERBLOM FARM LEFT INTO ROSENHOF FARM, CULEMBORG AND BERG EN DAL
FARMS RETURN
TO ROSENHOF LEFT INTO SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO CANNINGCROFT FARM LEFT
INTO
SUNRIDGE FARM LEFT INTO WITERSET FARM RIGHT INTO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO
TEXEL FARM RETURN TO BREEVLEI FARM RIGHT INTO BOERANG FARM RETURN TO
SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT INTO LORRAINE FARM AND WAPADSKLOOF FARM RETURN TO
SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO NIEMANSDRIVIER FARM AND PROTEA FARM RETURN TO
SPIOENKOP FARM LEFT TO MATSI MAJURI FARM LEFT TO KRABBEFONTEIN FARM LEFT
TO
MONTEITH FARM RIGHT TO GEELBEKSVLEI FARM AND RETURN TO MORESON FARM LEFT
TO
PENTLANDS AND ARIESKRAAL FARMS RIGHT TO JUTLAND FARM LEFT TO ARUMDALE
FARM
LEFT TO
KENTUCKY FARM RETURN TO LORRAINE FARM (HUXTER) LEFT TO DENNEGEUR FARM
LEFT
TO FLIGHT FARM LEFT TO DENNEGEURSKOOL RIGHT TO APPLEHWAITE FARM LEFT TO
REMHOOGTE FARM LEFT TO EBENNAESER FARM RIGHT TO ELDORADO FARM RIGHT TO
ONDER MISPAH FARM LEFT TO MON DESIR FARM LEFT TO OCEANIC FARM AND
PANORAMA
LEFT TO BO-MISPAH FARM LEFT TO GELUKSWAARTS FARM VILJOENSHOOP ROAD AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
699-GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT TO ELGIN
STATION AND OAK VALLEY FARM RETURN TO VILLIERSDORP ROAD RIGHT INTO GLEN
ELGIN FARM RIGHT TO MARA FARM LEFT TO EIKENHOF FARM RETURN TO
VILLIERSDORP
ROAD TO VILLIERSDORP AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92-GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
GRABOUW - QUMBI

FROM GRABOUW VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1 T N1 TOUWSRIVIER ALONG
BEAUFORT WEST TO GRAAF REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO UMTATA, N2 TO
QUMBI AND RETURN.

OP.8248951. (2) MAVILA MTHUNZIMA
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: BOX291,
PERMIT NO. 1792239/2 FROM MAVILA
CALEDON). (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS.
(7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1792239/2
700-GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD

M ID NO 7502105837080. (3) DISTRICT:
GRABOUW, 7160. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY,
MTHUNZIMA M (15 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT:

(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS.

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
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PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA
PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN FINE
PLAAS
LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN PLAAS,
LINKS
IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN BERG EN DAL
PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN
CANNINGCROFT PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS,
REGS
IN BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN
BOEMERANG, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN
WAPADSKLOOF
PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER PLAAS EN PROTEA
PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI PLAAS, LINKS NA
KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA GEELBEKSVLEI PLAAS
EN
TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN ARIESKRAAL PLASE, REGS NA
JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS NA KENTUCKY PLAAS EN TERUG
NA
LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA
DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA FLIGHT FARM, LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA
APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS NA REMHOOGTE PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS,
REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS NA ONDER MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR
PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN PANORAMA, LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA
GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE
697-GRABOUW - PINEVIEW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, REGS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN BOSSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN STEENBRASWEG, REGS IN GRANNY SMITHSTRAAT, REGS IN
PARKSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU KAAPSEWEG PINEVIEW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS WILL BE IMPOSED ON THIS OPERATING LICENCE IN
TERMS
OF SECTION 57(5) OF THE NLTA:
1.THAT THE VEHICLE LINKED TO THE OPERATING LICENCE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC
TRANSPORT FACILITY IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE MANAGEMENT
PRACTICES
AND OR REGULATIONS THAT THE MUNICIPALITY HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THE
FACILITY.
2.THAT THE OPERATOR AT ALL TIMES ADHERES TO THE CODE OF CONDUCT AND
MINIMUM
STANDARD CONSTITUTION AS SPECIFIED BY THE OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL
TRANSPORT REGISTRAR.
3.THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IS INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
44.THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH
A
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VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5
OF
2009) .

5.THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
6.THAT PASSENGERS ARE NOT PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER MINIBUS-TAXI FACILITY
OTHER THAN THOSE SPECIFIED IN THE OPERATING LICENCE.
7.THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY PROVIDES MINIBUS-TAXI TYPE SERVICES ON THE
ROUTE(S) AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE.
8.THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
9.THAT THE OPERATOR ONLY DISPLAYS THE LOGO OF THE ASSOCIATION HE OR SHE
IS

REGISTERED WITH.
10.THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED IN THE EVENT OF THE
OPERATOR RESIGNING FROM THE ASSOCIATION WHO PROVIDED THE SUPPORT LETTER
FOR
THE GRANTING OF THE APPLICATION.
11.IN THE EVENT OF THE OPERATOR BEING DEREGISTERED BY THE OFFICE OF THE
PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE CANCELLED
IMMEDIATELY.
12.THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED PROFESSIONAL
DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
CONDITIONS TO BE IMPOSED ON THIS OPERATING LICENCE IN TERMS OF SECTION
57(5) OF THE NLTA.
1.WHERE A CHARTER AUTHORITY IS ISSUED, THE HOLDER MUST ENSURE THAT THE
PASSENGER LIST AND A COPY OF THE IDENTIFY DOCUMENT OF EACH PASSENGERS IS
KEPT IN THE VEHICLE, BAR WEDDINGS, FUNERALS AND SPORTING TRIPS WHERE IT
IS

IMPOSSIBLE TO DETERMINE WHO WILL MAKE USE OF THE SERVICE .

2.NO MUNICIPAL RANKS OR BUS TERMINALS TO BE VISITED.
3.THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHIBITED FROM ENTERING INTO ANY
AGREEMENT
WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD TRANSPORTATION FOR
OWN
GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY
TIME
4.THE AUTHORITY DOES NOT ENTITLE THE OPERATOR TO RENDER ANY FORM OF
MINIBUS
TAXI-TYPE SERVICE: BUS SERVICE, SCHOLAR SERVICE AND STAFF SERVICE.
IF THE OPERATING LICENCE SPECIFIES AN AREA FOR PICKING UP PASSENGERS SUCH
A
VEHICLE MAY- (A) LEAVE THE AREA OR ZONE DESCRIBED IN THE OPERATING
LICENCE
IF, ON THE RETURN JOURNEY, IT IS TO CARRY THE SAME PASSENGERS THAT IT
CARRIES ON THE OUTWARD JOURNEY OR IF THE VEHICLE IS TO RETURN EMPTY; AND
(B) PICK UP PASSENGERS OUTSIDE THAT AREA OR ZONE IF THE FARE IS PRE-
BOOKED
AND THE PASSENGERS WILL RETURN TO SUCH AREA.
5.THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED ON A
DAILY BASIS. WHERE THE VEHICLE IS INOPERATIVE FOR A PERIOD OF MORE THAN
A
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WEEK, THE ONUS IS ON THE OPERATOR TO INFORM THE REGULATORY ENTITY AND THE
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL TRANSPORT REGISTRAR OF SUCH INACTIVITY.
6.THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCE IS PROVIDED WITH A
VEHICLE THAT IS AT ALL TIMES COMPLIANT WITH THE CONDITIONS OF THE
NATIONAL
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT (93 OF 1996) AND THE NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT ACT (ACT 5
OF
2009) .

7.THAT THE SERVICE AUTHORIZED BY THE OPERATING LICENCES IS AT ALL TIMES
PROVIDED IN A MANNER THAT IS SAFE FOR PASSENGERS AND THAT PASSENGERS ARE
AT
ALL TIMES TREATED WITH RESPECT AND DIGNITY.
8.THAT THE OPERATING LICENCE ONLY BE USED IN RESPECT OF THE VEHICLE
SPECIFIED THEREIN.
9.THE OPERATOR MUST ENSURE THAT THE DRIVER OF THE VEHICLE SPECIFIED IN
THE
OPERATING LICENCE IS PROPERLY LICENCED AND HOLD THE REQUIRED PROFESSIONAL
DRIVING PERMIT (PRDP).
10.THAT THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES ALWAYS MAINTAIN
GOOD RELATIONS WITH THE GOVERNMENT DEPARTMENTS.
11.THE OPERATOR OR HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES MAY NOT THREATEN OR
INTIMIDATE ANY PERSON OR FELLOW OPERATORS.
12.WHERE THE OPERATOR OR HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES IS INVOLVED IN
VIOLENT CONFRONTATIONS, THE OPERATING LICENCE WILL BE SUMMARILY CANCELLED
USING THE PROVISIONS OF SECTION 79 OF THE NLTA.
13.THE OPERATOR AND HIS OR HER AUTHORISED EMPLOYEES MAY NOT DISRUPT ANY
GOVERNMENT MEETINGS.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY

D92-GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
N57-GRABOUW - UMTATA

FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK TO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT TO MAIN ROAD, LEFT TO
R321
TO VILLIERSDORP TO WORCESTER AND RIGHT ON N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST TURN RIGHT
ON
R61 TO ABERDEEN LEFT ON N10 TO GRAAF-REINET, THROUGH TO CRADOCK TO
TARKASTAD TO QUEENSTOWN TO COFIMVABA TO NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN ON
THE
SAME ROUTE.
949-GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD, LEFT AT ELGIN
STATION, INTO VYEBOOM ROAD, ALONG VYEBOOM ROAD TO TAXI RANK IN
VILLIERSDORP
AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981-GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER CAMP AT
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KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698-GRABOUW - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT
TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY AND DE
RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HOUWHOEK
RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD ALONG
HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F8-GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK
STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE
SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.

OP.8248952. (2) LETJEBA KHATHATSO K ID NO 6509096013085. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: 3133 XOLA NALEDI, LETLAICA STREET, GRABOUW,
7160. (4) ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 503363/9 FROM LETJEBA
KHATHATSO K (14 X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 14 PASSENGERS.
(6) THE CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 503363/9
697 - GRABOUW - PINEVIEW

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, REGS IN HOOFWEG,
LINKS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN
BOSSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN STEENBRASWEG, REGS
IN GRANNY SMITHSTRAAT, REGS IN PARKSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG PINEVIEW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM GRABOUW TO POINTS IN THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND
RETURN SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS: -
A) NO OTHER RANKS OR BUS TERMINALS TO BE VISITED. B) THE PASSENGERS
MUST BE PROTECTED BY A VALID PASSENGERS LIABILILTY INSURANCE. C) THE
VEHICLE MUST BE REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF THE LICENCE HOLDER. D) THE
HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHOBITED FROM ENTERING INTO ANY AGREEMENT
WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE. E) THE
AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME. F) THIS AUTHORITY DOES NOT PERMIT
THE
OPERATOR TO RENDER LONG DISTANCE TAXI SERVICE, CONVEYANCE OF STAFF,
LEARNERS AND TOURIST SERVICE.
699 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN NA
ELGIN STASIE EN OAK VALLEY PLAAS, TERUG IN VILLIERSDORP PAD, REGS IN NA
GLEN ELGIN PLAAS, REGS NA MARA PLAAS, LINKS NA EIKENHOF PLAAS, WEER IN
VILLIERSDORP PAD NA VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
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PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA
PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN FINE
PLAAS
LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN PLAAS,
LINKS
IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN BERG EN DAL
PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN CANNINGCROFT
PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS,
REGS IN BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS,
REGS
IN BOEMERANG, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN
WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER
PLAAS
EN PROTEA PLAAS, TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI PLAAS,
LINKS NA KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA
GEELBEKSVLEI
PLAAS EN TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN ARIESKRAAL PLASE,
REGS NA JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS NA KENTUCKY PLAAS
EN
TERUG NA LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA
FLIGHT FARM, LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS
NA
REMHOOGTE PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS, REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS
NA
ONDER MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN
PANORAMA, LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD
EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
ABOVE ROUTES IS SUBJECT TO THE FOLLOWING CONDITIONS:
(A) THAT NO PASSENGERS ARE PICKED UP AT ANY OTHER RANK.
(B) THE VEHICLE IS REGISTERED IN THE NAME OF THE LICENCE HOLDER.
(C) THE HOLDER OF THIS LICENCE IS PROHOBITED FROM ENTERING INTO ANY
AGREEMENT WHEREBY ANOTHER PARTY IS PERMITTED TO UNDERTAKE ROAD
TRANSPORTATION FOR OWN GAIN UNDER AUTHORITY OF THIS LICENCE.
(D) THE COMPLETE ROUTE MUST BE TRAVERSED AND NOT ONLY A PORTION OF IT.

(E) THE AUTHORITY IS REVIEWABLE AT ANY TIME.
THAT THE AUTHORISED VEHICLE, WHILST IN A PUBLIC TRANSPORT FACILITY,
INCLUDING A HOLDING AREA THAT IS PROVIDED FOR IT BY THE CITY OF CAPE
TOWN
IS OPERATED IN ACCORDANCE WITH ANY MANAGEMENT
REGULATIONS
THAT THE CITY
TOWN WILL NOT
IF
IT IS GRANTED
THE
OPERATING LICENCE BEING WITHDRAWN IN THE LINE WITH THE RESTRUCTURING OR
RATIONALISATION OF PUBLIC TRANSPORT SERVICES, THE PLANNING AUTHORITY WILL
ALSO NOT BE LIABLE FOR THE PAYMENT OF FAIR COMPENSATION FOR THE LOSS
SUFFERED AS A RESULT OF THE WITHDRAWL OF THE LICENCE.
ADDITIONAL ROUTES

PROCDURES, AND/OR

HAS PUT IN PLACE AT THAT FACILITY. (H) THE CITY OF CAPE
ACCEPT FINANCIAL RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE OPERATING LICENCE

AND ISSUED AGAINST OUR RECOMMENDATIONS. IN THE EVENT OF

N57.GRABOUW - UMTATA
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FROM GRABOUW TAXI RANK TO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT TO MAIN ROAD, LEFT TO
R321
TO VILLIERSDORP TO WORCESTER AND RIGHT ON N1 TO BEAUFORT WEST TURN RIGHT
ON
R61 TO ABEDEEN LEFT ON N10 TO GRAAFF-REINET, THROUGH TO CRADOCK TO
TARKASTAD TO QUEENSTOWN TO COFIMVABA TO NGCOBO TO UMTATA AND RETURN ON
THE
SAME ROUTE.
D92.GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
698.GRABOUW - HERMANUS

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW LEFT INTO MAIN ROAD RIGHT ONTO N2
RIGHT
TO HELDERFONTEIN RIGHT TO GLEM FRUIN FARM LEFT TO KROMCO FACTORY AND DE
RUST FARM RETURN TO N2 LEFT INTO LEBANON RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HOUWHOEK
RETRUN TO N2 LEFT TO BOTRIVER RETURN TO N2 LEFT TO HERMANUS ROAD ALONG
HERMANUS ROAD TILL HERMANUS AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
981.GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER CAMP AT
KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
964.GRABOUE - KHAYELITSHA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT
AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND
RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
F8.GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK
STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE
SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.

OP.8248955. (2) BAM SICELO SYDNEY SS ID NO 6504095872086. (3) DISTRICT:
CALEDON. POSTAL ADDRESS: D2121 VU STREET 196, GRABOUW, 7160. (4)

ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY, PERMIT NO. 1789757/0 FROM BAM SICELO SYDNEY SS (22

X PASSENGERS, DISTRICT: CALEDON). (5) 1 X 22 PASSENGERS. (6) THE
CONVEYANCE OF TAXI PASSENGERS. (7) AUTHORITY:

Permit No. 1789757/0
597 GRABOUW - PINEVIEW
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VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, REGS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, LINKS IN GAFFLEYSTRAAT, REGS IN BOSSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU
KAAPSEWEG, REGS IN STEENBRASWEG, REGS IN GRANNY SMITHSTRAAT, REGS IN
PARKSTRAAT, LINKS IN OU KAAPSEWEG PINEVIEW EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
698 GRABOUW - HERMANUS

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, REGS IN N2,
REGS NA HELDERFONTEIN, REGS NA GLEN FRUIN PLAAS, LINKS NA KROMCO FABRIEK
EN
DE RUST PLAAS, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA LEBANON, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA
HOUWHOEK, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA BOTRIVIER, TERUG NA N2, LINKS NA HERMANUS
PAD, LANGS HERMANUS PAD TOT BY HERMANUS EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
699 GRABOUW - VILLIERSDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFWEG, LINKS IN NA
ELGIN STASIE EN OAK VALLEY PLAAS, TERUG IN VILLIERSDORP PAD, REGS IN NA
GLEN ELGIN PLAAS, REGS NA MARA PLAAS, LINKS NA EIKENHOF PLAAS, WEER IN
VILLIERSDORP PAD NA VILLIERSDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
700 GRABOUW - VILJOENSHOOPPAD

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE SHOPRITE GRABOUW, LINKS IN HOOFSTRAAT, REGS IN
PALMIETRIVIER PLAAS, LINKS IN N2, REGS IN VILJOENSHOOP PAD, REGS IN
LORRAINE PLAAS, LINKS IN SHERWOOD PLAAS, REGS IN MARDALE PLAAS, LINKS IN
WENKEM, LINKS IN FRUIT DESPATCH, LINKS IN NORHAM PLAAS, LINKS IN VALLEY
GREEN PLAAS, REGS IN MORESON PLAAS, LINKS IN MERRYELS PLAAS, LINKS IN
ERICA
PLAAS, REGS IN SONOP PLAAS, LINKS IN HELPMEKAAR PLAAS, LINKS IN FINE
PLAAS,
LINKS IN REST-ON-WOLD PLAAS, REGS IN BEA BURN PLAAS, AULDEARN PLAAS,
LINKS
IN WATERBLOM PLAAS, LINKS IN ROSENHOF PLAAS, CULEMBORG EN BERG EN DAL
PLASE, TERUG NA ROSENHOF, LINKS IN SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN CANNINGCROFT
PLAAS, LINKS IN SUNRIDGE PLAAS, LINKS IN WITERSET PLAAS, REGS IN BREEVLEI
PLAAS REGS IN TEXEL PLAAS, TERUG NA BREEVLEI PLAAS, REGS IN BOEMERANG,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS IN LORRAINE PLAAS EN WAPADSKLOOF PLAAS,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA NIEMANDSRIVIER PLAAS EN PROTEA PLAAS,
TERUG NA SPIOENKOP PLAAS, LINKS NA MATSI MAJURI PLAAS, LINKS NA
KRABBEFONTEIN PLAAS, LINKS NA MONTEITH PLAAS, REGS NA GEELBEKSVLEI PLAAS
EN
TERUG NA MORESON PLAAS, LINKS NA PENTLANDS EN ARIESKRAAL PLASE, REGS NA
JUTLAND PLAAS, LINKS NA ARUMDALE PLAAS, LINKS NA KENTUCKY PLAAS EN TERUG
NA
LORRAINE PLAAS ( HUXTER ), LINKS NA DENNEGEUR PLAAS, LINKS NA FLIGHT
FARM,
LINKS NA DENNEGEURSKOOL, REGS NA APPLETHWAITE PLAAS, LINKS NA REMHOOGTE
PLAAS, LINKS NA EBENAESER PLAAS, REGS NA ELDORADO PLAAS, REGS NA ONDER
MISPAH PLAAS, LINKS NA MON DESIR PLAAS, LINKS NA OCEANIC PLAAS EN
PANORAMA,
LINKS NA BO-MISPAH, LINKS NA GELUKWAARTS PLAAS VILJOENSHOOP PAD EN TERUG
OOR DIESELFDE ROETE.
981 GRABOUW - KLEINMOND

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT INTO MAIN
ROAD
ONTO N2, LEFT AT GRAVEL ROAD AT BOTRIVER (R43), RIGHT INTO R44, ALONG R44
TO MAIN ROAD KLEINMOND, RIGHT INTO FYNBOS STREET TO SQUATTER CAMP AT
KLEINMOND AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
ADDITIONAL AUTHORITY
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964 GRABOUW - KHAYELITSHA

FROM TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW, INTO MAIN ROAD GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN
ROAD UNTIL THE N2, RIGHT INTO THE N2 TO THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP, LEFT AT
THE KHAYELITSHA OFF-RAMP TO TAXI RANK AT KHAYELITSHA AND RETURN ALONG THE
SAME ROUTE.
F8 GRABOUW - SOMERSET WEST

FROM TAXI RANK IN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, INTO MAIN ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY ROAD, RIGHT INTO BOS STREET,
LEFT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TOWARDS SOMERSET WEST,
RIGHT INTO VICTORIA STREET, LEFT INTO SARGEANT STREET, RIGHT INTO OAK
STREET, LEFT INTO SPYKER STREET, RIGHT INTO DE BEERS LANE TO SOMERSET
WEST
RAILWAY STATION, INTO VICTORIA STREET, RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD TO SHOPRITE
SOMERSET WEST AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE SUBJECT TO THE CONDITION
THAT
PASSENGERS ARE ONLY DROPPED-OFF IN SOMERSET WEST AND NOT PICKED-UP.
800 GRABOUW - HOUW HOEK

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE LEFT SIDE OF MAIN STREET GRABOUW, ALONG MAIN ROAD,
LEFT AT THE ROBOT TO THE N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO THE TURN-OFF TO
GLEN
FRUIN, RIGHT TO GLEN FRUIN, TURN AROUND AT GLEN FRUIN AND RETURN TO N2,
RIGHT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO PATRYSLAAGTE TURN-OFF, LEFT AT PATRYSLAAGTE,
TO
PATRYSLAAGTE AND RETURN TO N2, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO TURN-OFF TO THE
VALLEY, RIGHT TO THE VALLEY AND RETURN TO N2, RIGHT INTO N2 TO HOUW HOEK
FARM STALL HOUW HOEK AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
D92 GRABOUW - CALEDON

FROM TAXI RANK ON THE PLAIN GRABOUW, LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET, LEFT
INTO
MAIN ROAD, ALONG MAIN ROAD, LEFT ONTO N2, ALONG N2 TO CALEDON, RIGHT INTO
HOOP STREET TURN-OFF, ALONG HOOP STREET TO POST OFFICE IN HOOP STREET
CALEDON AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
R20 GRABOUW - UMTATA

FROM GRABOUW, VILLIERSDORP ALONG WORCESTER TO N1 TOURWSRIVER ALONG
BEAUFORT
WEST, GRAFF-REINET, CRADOCK, QUEENSTOWN, NGCOBO, UMTATA AND RETURN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS SITUATED AT GRABOUW TO POINTS
WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248960. (2) YALEZO P ID NO 8505165920083. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: L72 VOKWANA STREET, KHAYELITSHA, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4)

NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50KM FROM THE PLACE OF BUSINESS
WHICH IS SITUATED AT NO. L72 VAKWANA SITE B KHAYELITSHA TO POINTS WITHIN
THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA AND RETURN.
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OP.8248961. (2) MAMBAYI NM ID NO 8405160525088. (3) DISTRICT: WYNBERG.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 37986 DLEKA STREET, HARARE, KHAYELITSHA, 7784. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM THE PICK UP POINT WITHIN THE RADIUS OF 50KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 37986 DLEKA STREET HARARE KHAYELITSCHA TO POINTS WITHIN THE
RSA
AND RETURN.

OP.8248965. (2) MARTHINUS RIDEWAAN R ID NO 6809035162088. (3) DISTRICT:
CAPE TOWN. POSTAL ADDRESS: 4 CECELIA WAY, MATROOSFONTEIN, 7490. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 10 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLARS SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS 4 CECELIA WAY,MATROOSFONTEIN TO CLARK
ESTATE,RAVENSMEAD,CRAVENBY BACK IN CANNAUGHT ROAD, DOWN BALVENIE AVENUE
INTO
LEONSDALE AND ELSIES RIVER.FROM THERE INTO EPPING AVENUE,PINETREE
VILLAGE,RUYTERWACHT BACK INTO HALT ROAD,OVER BRIDGE INTO GOODWOOD TO KOOS
SADIE & JG MEIRING SCHOOLS AND RETURN SAME ROUTE.
TIME TABLE

PICK UP TIMES IN THE MORNING:06H2OAM
DROP OFF TIME IN GOODWOOD :07H30 - 08H00
PICK UP IN THE AFTERNOON: 12H3OPM - 4H30 PM
STAFF SERVICE

FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS 4 CECILIA WAY,MATROOSFONTEIN TO
AVONWOODSQUARE.PICK
UP STAFF AT 09HOOPM,FROM ELSIES RIVER TO MODDERDAM ROAD INTO LOWER CROSS
ROADS,PHILIPPI,FROM THERE BACK INTO DELFT,TSUNAME PARK,SUBURBAN BLISS OUT
DOWN OLD STELLENBOSCH ROAD TO GOODWOOD,LANGA,WOODSTOCK AND RETURN.
TIME TABLE

PICK UP -11H30 -12H00

OP.8248966. (2) DAMPIES A ID NO 6109175147084. (3) DISTRICT: WELLINGTON.
POSTAL ADDRESS: 13 AURORA STREET, NEWTON, WELLINGTON, 7655. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 9 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

START FROM AURORA STREET AT 6AM TO BERG RIVER FARM TO ANTONIESVLEI
HAWEQUA
AT WELLINGTON TO SCHOLARS HOMES AT FARMS TO ST. ALBANS BERG RIVER HIGH
SCHOOL, WELTEVREDE HIGH SCHOOL AND HILLCREST PRIMARY SCHOOL.
TIMETABLE

MORNINGS PICK UP FROM 6HOOAM - 8HOOAM DROP OFF AT SCHOOL
AFTERNOONS - 12HOOPM - 15HOOPM FROM THE SCHOOL TO THEIR HOMES

OP.8248971. (2) SMITH VIOLA MARY VM ID NO 7011150086080. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: J6 BLOMVLEI ROAD, LANDSDOWNE, LANDSDOWNE,
7780. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
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CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 100KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 63-3TH AVENUE, BELMONT PACK, KRAAIFONTEIN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE
RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248973. (2) SMITH DENNIS D ID NO 3907125059082. (3) DISTRICT:
BELLVILLE. POSTAL ADDRESS: BLOMVLEIWEG 38, LANSDOWNE, 7764. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 65 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

CONTRACT B/WCED 1716/10: ROUTE NO T222: FROM LVG PLANT, BODEGA, LA
PLEASANT, LAATWAAI, WILD WEST, BONNIE BREA AND CAPE RENDEVOUS TO
KRAAIFONTEIN A.M.E, PETUNIA SCOTTSVILLE HIGH AND PRIMARY SCHOOLS AND
RETURN.
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 100KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED AT 63-3TH AVENUE, BELMONT PACK, KRAAIFONTEIN TO POINTS WITHIN
THE
RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8248984. (2) MAVILA MTHUNZIMA M ID NO 7502105837080. (3) DISTRICT:
CALITZDORP. POSTAL ADDRESS: BOX291, GRABOUW, 7160. (4) NEW APPLICATION.
(5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
D70 CALITZDORP - CALITZDORP

VANAF TAXI STAANPLEK TE POSKANTOOR IN GEYSERSTRAAT CALITZDORP NA PUNTE
GELEE BINNE DIE MUNISIPALE GEBIED VAN CALITZDORP EN TERUG OOR DIESELFDE
ROETE
F66 ROOIDAKKE GRABOUW - GRABOUW

FROM GRAVEL ROAD ROOIDAKKE SQUATTER CAMP GRABOUW, INTO STEENBRAS ROAD,
RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE ROAD, INTO HILLSIDE MAIN ROAD, INTO MELROSE PLACE,
RIGHT INTO BOS STREET, LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET, RIGHT INTO OLD CAPE
ROAD,
LEFT INTO WORCESTER STREET TO TAXI RANK AT THE PLAIN GRABOUW AND RETURN
ALONG THE SAME ROUTE.
697 GRABOUW - PINEVIEW

FROM TAXI RANK AT SHOPRITE GRABOUW RIGHT INTO MAIN ROAD LEFT INTO OU
KAAPSE
ROAD LEFT INTO GAFFLEY STREET RIGHT INTO BOS STREET LEFT INTO OU KAAPSE
ROAD RIGHT INTO STEENBRAS ROAD RIGHT INTO GRANNY SMITH STREET RIGHT INTO
PARK STREET LEFT INTO OU KAAPSE ROAD PINEVIEW AND RETURN ALONG THE SAME
ROUTE.

OP.8248995. (2) J A SHUTTLE AND TRANSPORT ID NO 201000596423. (3)

DISTRICT: GANYESA. POSTAL ADDRESS: NO 1 KOGELBERG ROAD, BISHOP LAVIS,
7490. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR SERVICE

TRANSPORTING LEARNERS OF KOOS SADIE PRIMARY SCHOOL, JG MEIRING HIGH
SCHOOL
FROM THEIR PLACES OF RESIDENCE TO THE SCHOOL PREMISES AND RETURN.
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TIME TABLE

PICK UP 06:00 - 08:00 AM
DROP OFF 13:00 - 16:00 PM
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35KM FROM PLACE OF BUSINESS
SITUATED
AT 1 KOGELBERG ROAD, BISHOP LAVIS TO POINTS WITHIN THE RSA AND RETURN.

OP.8249006. (2) TSHIKINI WELCOME ZILUNGISELE WZ ID NO 6306126139083. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 2982, CAPE TOWN, 8000.
(4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER.
(7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE;

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 6713 BOT STREET EXTB MFULENI,TO POINTS WITHIN THE
RSA
AND RETURN.

OP.8249007. (2) APRIL ABRAHAM JACOBUS AJ ID NO 6307235272088. (3)

DISTRICT: KUILSRIVIER. POSTAL ADDRESS: 75 IMPALA CRESCENT, KUILSRIVIER,
7580. (4) NEW APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 16 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF
OTHER. (7) AUTHORITY:
CHARTER SERVICE

FROM PICK UP POINTS SITUATED WITHIN A RADIUS OF 35 KM FROM PLACE OF
BUSINESS SITUATED AT 75 IMPALA CRESCENT KUILSRIVER TO POINS WITHIN THE
RSA
AND RETURN.

OP.8249009. (2) LOUW LEONARD JOHN LJ ID NO 5411035061088. (3) DISTRICT:
STRAND. POSTAL ADDRESS: 15 SWAWEL AVE, MACASSAR, 7130. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 15 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR;

LEARNERS FRO THEIR RESIDENTIAL PLACE OF RESIDENCE STARTING IN NEW
MACASSAR
OLD MACASSAR AND MACASSAR VILLAGE TO THEIR RESPECTIVE SCHOOLS AT
OKLAHOMA,
FIRGROVE AND MACASSAR PRIMARY SCHOOLS AND GORDON HIGH SCHOOL.
TIME TABLE:MORNING 06;30 - 08:00

AFTERNOON 12:00 - 17:30

OP.8249010. (2) MARTHINUS DONOVAN DAVID DD ID NO 7003135266085. (3)

DISTRICT: STRAND. POSTAL ADDRESS: 10 RAYSTREET, MACASSAR, 7130. (4) NEW
APPLICATION. (5) 1 X 9 PASSENGERS. (6) THE CONVEYANCE OF OTHER. (7)

AUTHORITY:
SCHOLAR:

RAY STREET,NEW MACASSAR,MACASSAR VILLAGE,OLD MACASSAR,FIRGROVE TO SOMESET
PRIMARY,SOMESET METHODIST,SMALL SAINTS,SOMESET WEST.
PICK UP TIME:06:15 AM
DROP OFF:08:OOAM
PICK UP TIME AFTERNOON:12 O'CLOCK
DROP OFF: 16:30PM
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